Health Net Cal MediConnect Plan (Medicare-Medicaid Plan)

2018 Provider and Pharmacy Directory

Los Angeles County, CA Region: Metro (North / East)





Health Net Cal MediConnect Plan (Medicare-Medicaid Plan) 2018 Provider and Pharmacy Directory

- Health Net Cal MediConnect Plan (Medicare-Medicaid Plan) is a health plan that contracts with both Medicare and Medi-Cal to provide benefits of both programs to enrollees.
- The List of Covered Drugs and/or pharmacy and provider networks may change throughout the year. We will send you a notice before we make a change that affects you.
- Benefits and/or copays may change on January 1 of each year.
- This Directory lists health care professionals (such as doctors, nurse practitioners and psychologists), facilities (such as hospitals or clinics), and support providers (such as Adult Day Health and Home Health providers) that you may see as a Health Net Cal MediConnect member. We also list the pharmacies that you may use to get your prescription drugs.

- We will refer to these groups as "network providers" in this Directory. These providers signed a contract with us to provide you services. This is a list of Health Net Cal MediConnect's network providers for Metro (North / East).
- If you would like a complete listing of all providers available, please contact Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you may be asked to leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day.

إذا كنت تتحدث العربية، تتوافر لك خدمات المساعدة اللغوية مجانًا. اتصل بالرقم 3571-464-855-1 في TTY والرقم San Diego County (يتعين على مستخدمي TTY الاتصال بالرقم 10:15)، من الساعة 8:00 صباحًا حتى 8:00 مساءً، من يوم الاثنين إلى الجمعة، وللاتصال في غير أوقات الدوام الرسمي، أيام الأجازات والعطلات، يمكنك ترك رسالة. سنرد على مكالمتك في يوم العمل التالي. هذه المكالمة مجانية.

Եթե Հայերեն եք խոսում, անվձար լեզվական օգնության ծառայություններ են հասնում Ձեզ ։ Ձանգահարեք 1-855-464-3571 հեռախոսահամարով Los Angeles County-ի և 1-855-464-3572 հեռախոսահամարով San Diego County-ի շրջաններին (TTY օգտվողները զանգահարել 711), երկուշաբթիից ուրբաթ, կ.ա. 8-ից մինչեւ կ.հ. 8-ը։ Հեռախոսազանգն անվձար է։

如果您使用中文,您可以免費獲得語言援助服務。Los Angeles County 請撥 1-855-464-3571, San Diego County 請撥 1-855-464-3572 (聽障專線使用者請撥 711), 週一至週五,上午8點到下午8點。非營業時間、週末及假日,您可以留言。我們會在 下一個工作日給您回電。此專線爲免付費電話。

បើសិនអ្នកនិយាយភាសាខ្មែរ សេវាជំនួយភាសាឥតគិតថ្លៃ គឺមានសំរាប់អ្នក។ ទូរស័ព្ទទៅលេខ 1-855-464-3571 ក្នុង Los Angeles County និង 1-855-464-3572 ក្នុង San Diego County (អ្នកប្រើ TTY ហៅលេខ 711) ពីម៉ោង 8 ព្រឹក ដល់ 8 យប់ ថ្ងៃច័ន្ទ រហូតថ្ងៃសុក្រ។ បន្ទាប់ពីម៉ោងធ្វើការ នៅចុងអាទិត្យ និងថ្ងៃបុណ្យ អ្នកអាចទុកសារ ស័ព្ទបាន។ អ្នកនឹងត្រូវបានទូរស័ព្ទមកវិញ នៅថ្ងៃធ្វើការបន្ទាប់ទៀត។ ការហៅនេះ គឺឥតចេញថ្លៃឡើយ។

گر به فارسی صحبت می کنید، خدمات امداد زبانی به طور رایگان در اختیار شما می باشند. با شماره Los Angeles County از ساعت Los Angeles County و شماره 1-855-464-3571 در San Diego County از ساعت 8:00 صبح تا 8:00 شب، دوشنبه تا جمعه تماس بگیرید (کاربران TTY با شماره 711 تماس بگیرند). بعد از ساعات کاری، در آخر هفته ها و تعطیلات رسمی، می توانید پیام بگذارید. به تماس تلفنی شما در روز کاری بعدی پاسخ داده خواهد شد. این تماس رایگان است.

귀하께서 한국어를 사용하시는 경우 언어 지원 서비스를 무료로 이용하실 수 있습니다. Los Angeles County는 1-855-464-3571번, San Diego County는 1-855-464-3572번으로 월요일 - 금요일, 오전 8시부터 오후 8시까지 전화하십시오 (TTY 사용자는 711번으로 전화하십시오). 영업시간 이후, 주말 및 공휴일에는 메시지를 남기실 수 있습니다. 다음 영업일에 저희가 귀하께 전화를 드리겠습니다. 안내전화는 무료입니다.

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free. For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Если вы говорите по-русски, мы можем предложить вам бесплатные услуги переводчика. Звоните по телефону 1-855-464-3571 в Los Angeles County или по телефону 1-855-464-3572 в San Diego County (пользователям линии ТТҮ следует звонить по телефону 711). Вы можете получить необходимую информацию непосредственно у сотрудника плана с понедельника по пятницу с 8:00 часов утра до 8:00 часов вечера. В нерабочее время, а также в выходные и праздничные дни, вы можете оставить сообщение. Вам перезвонят на следующий рабочий день. Звонок бесплатный.

Si usted habla español, hay servicios de asistencia de idiomas disponibles para usted sin cargo. Llame al 1-855-464-3571 en Los Angeles County y al 1-855-464-3572 en San Diego County (los usuarios de TTY deben llamar al 711), de lunes a viernes, de 8:00 a.m. a 8:00 p.m. Después del horario de atención, los fines de semana y los días feriados puede dejar un mensaje. Le devolveremos la llamada el siguiente día hábil. La llamada es gratuita.

Kung nagsasalita ka ng Tagalog, available sa inyo ang mga serbisyo ng tulog sa wika, nang walang singil. Tumawag sa 1-855-464-3571 sa Los Angeles County at 1-855-464-3572 sa San Diego County (tumawag sa 711 ang mga gumagamit ng TTY). mula 8 a.m. hanggang 8 p.m., Lunes hanggang Biyernes. Paglipas ng mga oras ng negosyo, tuwing Sabado at Linggo at sa pista opisyal, maaari kang mag-iwan ng mensahe. Ang iyong tawag ay ibabalik sa loob ng susunod na araw ng negosyo. Libre ang tawag.

Nếu quý vị nói tiếng Việt, chúng tôi sẵn có dịch vụ hỗ trợ ngôn ngữ miễn phí dành cho quý vị. Xin gọi 1-855-464-3571 ở Los Angeles County và 1-855-464-3572 ở San Diego County (Người dùng TTY xin gọi 711) từ 8 giờ sáng đến 8 giờ tối, từ thứ Hai đến hết thứ Sáu. Sau giờ làm việc, vào các ngày cuối tuần và ngày lễ, quý vị có thể để lại tin nhắn. Cuộc gọi của quý vị sẽ được hồi đáp vào ngày làm việc hôm sau. Cuộc gọi này miễn phí.

[?] If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free. For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

- You can get this document for free in other formats, such as large print, braille, or audio. Call 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you may be asked to leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.
- If you would like Health Net Cal MediConnect to send you member materials on an ongoing basis in other formats, such as braille or large print, or in a language other than English, please contact Member Services. Tell Member Services that you would like to place a standing request to get your materials in another format or language.

The list is up-to-date as of 06/05/2018, but you need to know that:

- Some Health Net Cal MediConnect network providers may have been added or removed from our network after this Directory was published.
- Some Health Net Cal MediConnect providers in our network may no longer be accepting new members. If you are having trouble finding a provider who will accept new members, call Member Services at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday, and we will help you.
 - ▶ To get the most up-to-date information about Health Net Cal MediConnect's network providers in your area, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect or call Member Services at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday

through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you may be asked to leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.

Doctors and health care professionals in Health Net Cal MediConnect's network are listed on pages 19–632. Pharmacies in our network are listed on pages 635–651.

Providers

Getting started in Health Net Cal MediConnect

This section explains key terms you'll see in our Provider and Pharmacy Directory.

The providers in this directory are organized alphabetically by medical group.

- Providers are health care professionals and support
 providers such as doctors, nurses, pharmacists,
 therapists, and other people who provide care
 and services. Services include medical care, longterm services and supports, supplies, prescription
 drugs, equipment and other services.
 - The term *providers* also includes facilities such as hospitals, clinics, and other places that provide medical services, medical equipment, and long-term services and supports.
 - Providers that are a part of our plan's network are called **network providers**.
- **Network providers** are the providers that have contracted with us to provide services to members in our plan. The providers in our network generally bill us directly for care they

- give you. When you see a network provider, you usually pay nothing for covered services.
- A **Primary Care Provider** (PCP) is a doctor who gives you routine health care. Your PCP will keep your medical records and get to know your health needs over time. Your PCP will also give you a **referral** if you need to see a specialist or other provider.
- **Specialists** are doctors who provide health care services for a specific disease or part of the body. There are many kinds of specialists. Here are a few examples:
 - **Oncologists** care for patients with cancer.
 - Cardiologists care for patients with heart conditions.
 - Orthopedists care for patients with certain bone, joint or muscle conditions.
- A **Medical Group** is a group of PCPs, specialists, and other health care providers that work together and are contracted to work with our plan.
- You may need a referral to see a specialist or someone that is not your PCP. A referral means that your network PCP must give you approval before you can see the other provider. If you don't get a referral, Health Net Cal MediConnect may not cover the service.
 - Referrals from your network PCP are not needed for:
 - » Emergency care;
 - » Urgently needed care;

- » Kidney dialysis services that you get at a Medicare-certified dialysis facility when you are outside the plan's service area; or
- » Services from a women's health specialist.
- Additionally, if you are eligible to get services from Indian health providers, you may see these providers without a referral. We must pay the Indian health provider for those services, even if they are out of our plan's network.
- More information on referrals is available in Chapter 3 of the Member Handbook.
- You also have access to a Care Coordinator and care team that you help choose.
 - A Care Coordinator helps you manage your medical providers and services.
 - Your Care Team is a group of people that will get to know your needs and work with you to write a Personal Care Plan. Your Care Team will talk with you about the services that are right for you. The goal is to support your health care wishes and help you regain your health and improve your abilities.
 - Your Care Team starts with your Primary
 Care Provider and Care Coordinator. Other
 team members, may include a behavioral
 health or social service expert, physician
 specialist, or dietician.
 - A Personal Care Plan is the list of health care goals you agree to work on with your Care Team. These goals include:

- Your physical health care;
- Your mental health care;
- Long-term services and supports. (These are for people who need help to do everyday tasks like taking a bath, getting dressed, making food, and taking medicine.)
- Everyone on the Care Team works together
 to make sure your care is coordinated. This
 means that they make sure tests and labs are
 done once and the results are shared with the
 appropriate providers. It also means that your
 PCP should know all medicines you take so
 that he or she can reduce any negative effects.
 Your PCP will always get your permission
 before sharing your medical information with
 other providers.

Choosing a Primary Care Provider (PCP)

You can get services from any provider who is in our network and accepting new members.

First, you will need to choose a Primary Care Provider. You may be able to have a specialist act as your PCP. The specialist must be willing and able to provide the care you need. If you need to request a specialist to be your PCP, call our Member Services at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you may be asked to leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.

Our plan's PCPs are affiliated with medical groups. When you choose your PCP, you are also choosing the affiliated medical group. This means that your PCP will be referring you to specialists and services that are also affiliated with his or her medical group.

• If there is a particular specialist or hospital that you want to use, it is important to see whether they are affiliated with your PCP's medical group. You can look in this directory, or ask Health Net Cal MediConnect Member Services to check to see if the PCP you want makes referrals to that specialist or uses that hospital.

To choose a PCP, go to the list of providers on page 19 and choose a provider:

- that you use now, or
- who has been recommended by someone you trust, or
- whose offices are easy for you to get to.

If you want help in choosing a PCP, please call Member Services at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you may be asked to leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free. Or, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

If you have questions about whether we will pay for any medical service or care that you want or need, call Member Services and ask before you get the service or care.

Getting long-term services and supports

As a Health Net Cal MediConnect member, you may be able to get long-term services and supports (LTSS), such as Community-Based Adult Services (CBAS), the Multipurpose Senior Services Program (MSSP), and long-term custodial care in nursing facilities. Long-term services and supports are help for people who need assistance to do everyday tasks like taking a bath, getting dressed, making food, and taking medicine. Most of these services are provided at your home or in your community but could be provided in a nursing home or hospital.

These services include Community-Based Adult Services (CBAS).

CBAS is a community-based day health program that provides services to older persons and adults with chronic medical, cognitive, or mental health conditions and/or disabilities that are at risk of needing institutional care.

▶ To apply for CBAS, please contact Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you may be asked to leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.

Other long-term services and supports provided by Health Net Cal MediConnect include the Multipurpose Senior Services Program (MSSP) and long-term custodial care in nursing facilities. The MSSP provides services for people age 65 and older. With long-term custodial care in nursing facilities, the health plan makes sure that care is consistent and any transition is well-planned. To find providers of these services, go to page 611 in this Directory.

A full list of these services is available in Chapter 4 of your Member Handbook.

Identifying Providers in Health Net Cal MediConnect's Network

You must get all of your covered services from providers within our network that are affiliated with your PCP's medical group. If you go to providers who are not in Health Net Cal MediConnect's network and are not affiliated with your PCP's medical group (without prior authorization or approval from us), you will have to pay the bill.

The exceptions to this rule are when you need urgent or emergency care or dialysis and cannot get to a provider in the plan, such as when you are away from home. You can also go outside the plan or your PCP's medical group if Health Net Cal MediConnect gives you permission first.

You may need a referral to see someone who is not a Primary Care Provider. There is more information about referrals in the "Getting started in Health Net Cal MediConnect" section of this Directory on page 6.

 You may change providers within the network at any time. If you have been going to one network provider, you do not have to keep going to that same provider. For some providers, you may need a referral from your PCP.

- Remember, our plan's PCPs are affiliated with medical groups. If you change your PCP, you may also be changing medical groups. When you ask for the change, be sure to tell Member Services whether you are seeing a specialist or getting other covered services that require PCP approval. Member Services will help make sure that you can continue your specialty care and other services when you change your PCP.
- Health Net Cal MediConnect works with all the providers in our network to accommodate the needs of people with disabilities. As applicable, the list of network providers in this Directory includes information about the accommodations they provide. If you need to see a provider and are not sure if they offer the accommodations you need, Health Net Cal MediConnect can help you. Talk to your Care Coordinator for assistance or call Member Services at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you may be asked to leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.

Finding Health Net Cal MediConnect providers in your area

This directory is sorted by type of provider and location. Provider types include Primary Care Providers, Specialists, Hospitals, Nursing Facilities, Skilled Nursing Facilities, Home Health Agencies, Mental Health Providers, Long-Term Services and Supports, Acupuncture Providers, and Vision Providers. Primary Care Providers and Specialists are listed by

assigned medical group, and then by city or town. All other provider types are listed by city or town within each section.

If you need help finding a provider, call Member Services at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you may be asked to leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.

List of network providers

This Directory of Health Net Cal MediConnect's network providers contains:

- **Health care professionals** including primary care physicians, specialists, nurse practitioners, psychologists and pharmacies.
- Facilities including hospitals, nursing facilities, skilled nursing facilities, mental health facilities; and
- Support providers including adult day services, assisted living, consumer-directed services, home-delivered meals, home health agencies; and
- Vision providers; and
- Acupuncture providers

The providers in this directory are organized alphabetically by medical group. You may get services from any of the providers on this list that are affiliated with your PCP's medical group. For some services, you may need a referral from your PCP.

Accessibility Information

Below is information used in the provider directory to indicate accessibility at a provider office or building site. This information is not a promise that every doctor will always have the access that you may need for a disability. You should call the doctor's office to talk about your access needs for your disability.

Accessibility Requirements:

Basic: Facility represents all six accessibility requirements, excluding T.

Limited: Facility is missing one or more of the six accessibility requirements, excluding T.

Indicator	Definition	Criteria
P	Parking	Parking spaces, including van accessible spaces(s), are accessible. Pathways have curb ramps between the parking lot, office, and at drop off locations.
EB	Exterior building	Curb ramps and other ramps to the building are wide enough for a wheelchair or scooter user. Handrails are provided on both sides of the ramp. Doors open wide enough to let a wheelchair or scooter user enter, and have handles that are easy to use.
IB	Interior building	Doors open wide enough to let a wheelchair or scooter user enter, and have handles that are easy to use. Interior ramps are wide enough and have handrails. Stairs, if present, have handrails. If there is an elevator, it is available for public/patient use at all times the building is open. The elevator has easy to hear sounds and Braille buttons within reach. The elevator has enough room for a wheelchair or scooter user to turn around. If there is a platform lift, it can be used without help.
R	Restroom	The restroom is accessible and the doors are wide enough to accommodate a wheelchair or scooter and are easy to open. The restroom has enough room for a wheelchair or scooter to turn around and close the door. There are grab bars which allow easy transfer from wheelchair to toilet. The sink is easy to get to and the faucets, soap, and toilet paper are easy to reach and use.

(continued)

Indicator	Definition	Criteria
PD	Patient diagnostic and treatment use	Patients are able to access and use testing and treatment areas, and equipment.
PA	Participant areas	Members can get to and use all common areas and equipment with or without help.
E	Exam room	The entrance to the exam room is accessible, with a clear path. The doors open wide enough to accommodate a wheelchair or scooter and are easy to open. The exam room has enough room for a wheelchair or scooter to turn around.
Т	Exam table/ scale	The exam table moves up and down and the scale is accessible with handrails to assist people with wheelchairs and scooters. The weight scale is able to accommodate a wheelchair.

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Health Net Cal MediConnect Member Notice

Health Net Community Solutions, Inc. (Health Net Cal MediConnect Plan (Medicare-Medicaid Plan) complies with applicable federal civil rights laws and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex. Health Net Cal MediConnect does not exclude people or treat them differently because of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex.

Health Net Cal MediConnect:

- Provides free aids and services to people with disabilities to communicate effectively with us, such as qualified sign language interpreters and written information in other formats (large print, accessible electronic formats, other formats).
- Provides free language services to people whose primary language is not English, such as qualified interpreters and information written in other languages.

If you need these services, contact the Health Net Cal MediConnect Customer Contact Center at 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.

If you believe that Health Net Cal MediConnect has failed to provide these services or discriminated in another way on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability or sex, you can file a grievance by calling the number above and telling them you need help filing a grievance; the Health Net Cal MediConnect Customer Contact Center is available to help you.

You can also file a civil rights complaint with the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Office for Civil Rights, electronically through the Office for Civil Rights Complaint Portal, available at https://ocrportal.hhs.gov/ocr/portal/lobby.jsf or by mail or phone at: U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, 200 Independence Avenue SW, Room 509F, HHH Building, Washington, DC 20201, 1-800-368-1019 (TDD: 1-800-537-7697).

Complaint forms are available at http://www.hhs.gov/ocr/office/file/index.html.

CMC Nondiscrimination Notice_LP CA_MMP_2017_NDN_08242017

Multi-Language Insert

Multi-language Interpreter Services

English: ATTENTION: If you do not speak English, language assistance services, free of charge, are available to you. Call 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711).

Spanish: ATENCIÓN: Si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. Llame al 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711).

Chinese Mandarin: 注意:如果您使用繁體中文,您可以免費獲得語言援助服務。請致電 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711)。

Chinese Cantonese: 注意:如果您說中文,您可獲得免費的語言協助服務。謂致電1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711)。

Tagalog: PAUNAWA: Kung nagsasalita ka ng Tagalog, maaari kang gumamit ng mga serbisyo ng tulong sa wika nang walang bayad. Tumawag sa 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711).

Vietnamese: CHÚ Ý: Nếu bạn nói Tiếng Việt, có các dịch vụ hỗ trợ ngôn ngữ miễn phí dành cho bạn. Gọi số 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711).

Korean: 주의: 한국어를 사용하시는 경우, 언어 지원 서비스를 무료로 이용하실 수 있습니다 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711). 번으로 전화해 주십시오.

Russian: ВНИМАНИЕ: Если вы говорите на русском языке, то вам доступны бесплатные услуги перевода. Звоните 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711).

ملحوظة: إذا كنت تتحدث العربية، فإن خدمات المساعدة اللغوية تتوافر لك بالمجان. اتصل بالرقم Arabic: (TTY: 711) (San Diego) 1-855-464-3572).

Hindi: ध्यान दें: यदि आप बोलते हैं तो आपके लिए मुफ्त में भाषा सहायता सेवाएं उपलब्ध हैं। 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711). पर कॉल करें।.

Japanese: 注意事項:日本語を話される場合、無料の言語支援をご利用いただけます。 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711). まで、お電話にてご連絡ください。

توجه: اگر به زبان فارسی گفتگو می کنید، تسهیلات زبانی بصورت رایگان برای شما فراهم می باشد. با Farsi: اگر به زبان فارسی گفتگو می کنید، تسهیلات زبانی بصورت رایگان برای شما فراهم می باشد. با TTY: 711) 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego), 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles).

H3237 17 MLI Accepted 09092017

Thai: เรียน: ถ้าคุณพูดภาษาไทยคุณสามารถใช้บริการช่วยเหลือทางภาษาได้ฟรี โทร 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711).

Armenian: ՈՒՇԱԴՐՈՒԹՅՈՒՆ՝ Եթե խոսում եք հայերեն, ապա ձեզ անվձար կարող են տրամադրվել լեզվական աջակցության ծառայություններ։ Զանգահարեք 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711)

Cambodian: ប្រយ័ត្ន៖ បើសិនជាអ្នកនិយាយ កាសាខ្មែរ, សេវាជំនួយផ្នែកកាសា ដោយមិនគិតឈ្នូល គឺអាចមានសំរាប់បំរើអ្នក។ ចូវ ទូវស័ព្ទ 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711).

Hmong: LUS CEEV: Yog tias koj hais lus Hmoob, cov kev pab txog lus, muaj kev pab dawb rau koj. Hu rau 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711).

Punjabi: ਧਿਆਨ ਦਿਓ: ਜੇ ਤੁਸੀਂ ਪੰਜਾਬੀ ਬੋਲਦੇ ਹੋ, ਤਾਂ ਭਾਸ਼ਾ ਵਿੱਚ ਸਹਾਇਤਾ ਸੇਵਾ ਤੁਹਾਡੇ ਲਈ ਮੁਫਤ ਉਪਲਬਧ ਹੈ। 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711) 'ਤੇ ਕਾਲ ਕਰੋ।

Laotian: ໂປດຊາບ: ຖ້າທ່ານເວົ້າພາສາອັງກິດ, ການຊ່ວຍເຫຼືອດ້ານພາສາທີ່ບໍ່ເສຍຄ່າມີພ້ອມໃຫ້ທ່ານ. ກະລຸນາໂທ 1-855-464-3571 (Los Angeles), 1-855-464-3572 (San Diego) (TTY: 711).

Cal MediConnect Member Multi-Language Insert

FLY015174ZO00 (8/17)

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Table of Contents

Introduction	3
Primary Care Providers	19
Specialists	271
Hospitals	535
Skilled Nursing Facilities	537
Nursing Facilities	541
Home Health Agencies	589
Mental Health Providers	607
Long-Term Services and Supports	611
Community-Based Adult Services	611
Multipurpose Senior Services Program	612
Long-Term Acute Care	613
Vision Providers	615
Acupuncture Providers	627
Retail and Chain Pharmacies	635
Mail Order Pharmacy	641
Home Infusion Pharmacies	645
Long-Term Care Pharmacies	649
Specialty Pharmacies	651

Los Angeles County

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

1680 S Garfield Avenue Suite 102 Alhambra, CA 91801-5413 (626) 282-0288

Hospitals Used:

Alhambra Hospital Medical Center

Allied Pacific of California IPA- East LA (PPG 5399)

1668 South Garfield Avenue Floor 2 Alhambra, CA 91801-5400 (626) 282-0288

Hospitals Used:

White Memorial Medical Center

Arroyo Vista ESV (Allied Pacific IPA) (PPG 5256)

4815 N. Valley Blvd. Ste C Los Angeles, CA 90032-3300 (323) 222-1134

Hospitals Used:

Alhambra Hospital Medical Center

Arroyo Vista HP (Allied Pacific IPA) (PPG 5257)

6000 N. Figueroa St. Los Angeles, CA 90042-4232 (323) 254-5291

Hospitals Used:

Alhambra Hospital Medical Center

Arroyo Vista LH (Allied APacific IPA) (PPG 5258)

2411 N. Broadway St. Los Angeles, CA 90031-2218 (323) 987-2000

Hospitals Used:

Alhambra Hospital Medical Center

Herald Christian Health Center (PPG 5354)

923 South San Gabriel Blvd. San Gabriel, CA 91776-2743 (626) 286-8700

Hospitals Used:

Alhambra Hospital Medical Center

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Eagle Rock Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Eagle Rock Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Roman, Ricardo R., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Roman, Ricardo R., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A79013		License No: A79013	
NPI: 1144327032		NPI: 1144327032	
4708 Eagle Rock Blvd.4	5252 141053	4708 Eagle Rock Blvd.4	5399 141053
Eagle Rock, CA 90041		Eagle Rock, CA 90041	
(323) 254-3700		(323) 254-3700	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	alog	Prov Language: Spanish, Ta	galog
Office Staff Language#:	-	Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: F 9 AM - 12 PM, M-TH	9 AM - 5 PM	Hours: F 9 AM - 12 PM, M-T	H 9 AM - 5 PM
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No
Provider Training and Experie	•	Provider Training and Experi	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Abdou, Zahid J., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Agababian, Gor, M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: G74824		License No: A93668	
NPI: 1013938208		NPI: 1063442143	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5399 034744	3920 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A ⁴	5399 154347
100 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90065	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 255-5225	
(323) 987-1362		Prov Language: Armenian, Ru	
Prov Language: Arabic, Armer	nian, French,	Office Staff Language#: Armer	nian, Farsi,
Spanish		Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Vi	ietnamese
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,	T)
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IE	3,E)	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 6 PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Provider Training and Experie	nce:

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Aguilar, Felix, M.D.	Family Practice ¹	Airapetian, Ara, M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A64940		License No: A86421	
NPI: 1295742138		NPI: 1578543443	
767 N. Hill St. # 2004	5354 144485	1704 Colorado Blvd.4	5399 105901
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90041	
(213) 808-1792		(323) 256-4116	
Prov Language: Cantonese, M	landarin,	Prov Language: Arabic, Arme	enian, Russian,
Spanish, Vietnamese		Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Burme	se, Cantonese,	Office Staff Language#: Arab	ic, Armenian,
Fukienese, Mandarin		Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Rus	ssian, Spanish,
Accessibility:*: Limited(E,T)		Tagalog	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 6 PM,	SA 8:30 AM - 5
Provider Training and Experier	nce:	PM	
-		Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experi	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Arevalo, Rodolfo A., M.D.	Family Practice	Bansal, Jagan N., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A63506		License No: A34128	
NPI: 1487692372		NPI: 1932102456	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	5399 094033	5540 N. Figueroa St.4	5252 048381
354 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 478-1101	
(323) 221-5366		Prov Language: Hindi, Punja	abi, Spanish
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Hinc	li, Punjabi, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Hours: M-F 10 AM - 6 PM	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Trainir	ng Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Barua, Soma, M.D.	Family Practice	Chan, Kimberly, M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A100376		License No: A127955	
NPI: 1538200860		NPI: 1295166692	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5399 162474	407 W. College St.4	5252 207538
3900 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(213) 680-3990	
(323) 307-0800		Prov Language: Burmese, (Cantonese,
Prov Language: Bengali, Spanis	sh	Mandarin, Vietnamese	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	1	Office Staff Language#: Car	nbodian,Khmer,
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Cantonese, Mandarin, Vietr	namese
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB	,E)
Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience	ce:	Cultural Competence Traini	•
		Provider Training and Expe	rience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Chang, Wen-Shi, M.D.	Family Practice	Chao, Pei H., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A118395		License No: A48560	
NPI: 1508004193		NPI: 1871636464	
1704 Colorado Blvd.4	5399 195443	4082 Whittier Blvd. # 1034	5252 050414
Los Angeles, CA 90041		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 256-4116		(323) 268-5598	
Prov Language: Korean, Man	darin, Spanish	Prov Language: Mandarin, Sp	oanish
Office Staff Language#: Arabid	c, Armenian,	Office Staff Language#: Mand	arin, Spanish
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Rus	sian, Spanish,	Self Reported Accessibility:*:	
Tagalog		Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)		Hours: SA 9 AM - 4 PM, M-F	9 AM - 6 PM
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 6 PM, SA	8:30 AM - 5 PM	Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Provider Training and Experie	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Chen, Shaw S., M.D. Gender: Male License No: G72500 NPI: 1043233281		Chieng, An Pang, M.D. Gender: Male License No: G66648 NPI: 1821030305	Internal Medicine ¹
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 100 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033	# 5399 530439	Los Angeles, CA 90032 (323) 225-2351	5252 502770
(323) 987-1362 Prov Language: Mandarin Office Staff Language*: Spanis Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB		Prov Language: Cantonese, Moffice Staff Language#: Cantonese, Spanish, Vietnamese Self Reported Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 7 Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experien	AM - 3 PM Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hours: W-TH 9 AM - 6 PM, M F 2 AM - 6 PM Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	g Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles		Los Angeles	Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#	Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#
Chu, Paul H., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Chuateco, Caroucel K., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: G78766		License No: A85249	
NPI: 1619052628		NPI: 1174554059	
945 N. Hill St. ⁴	5252 064989	1663 Beverly Blvd. # 1014	5252 104292
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(213) 617-0777		(213) 250-0235	
Prov Language: Cambodian,Kl	hmer,	Prov Language: Spanish, Tagal	og
Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanish	n, Vietnamese	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	, Tagalog
Office Staff Language#:		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)	
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: TH-F 9 AM - 5 PM, SA	9 AM - 4 PM, S 9	Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No
AM - 2 PM		Provider Training and Experience	ce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Dao, Truc H., M.D.	Family Practice	De Leon, Maria L., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A50341		License No: A73468	
NPI: 1235185075		NPI: 1285775437	
4815 Valley Blvd. # C	5256 080546	2933 Whittier Blvd.4	5252 149470
Los Angeles, CA 90032		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 222-1134		(323) 263-2669	
Prov Language: French, Vietna	mese	Prov Language: Spanish, Ta	agalog
Office Staff Language#: Korean	, Spanish,	Office Staff Language#:	
Vietnamese		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,	E)
Accessibility:*: Limited(E,T)		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM	•
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM		Cultural Competence Training	ng Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training (Provider Training and Experien	•	Provider Training and Exper	rience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Doan, Yen, M.D.	General Practice	Fedak, Marian A., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A40613		License No: G18624	
NPI: 1295767010		NPI: 1245313683	
1663 Beverly Blvd. # 2014	5252 570065	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. # 5399 046750
Los Angeles, CA 90026		3300 ⁴	
(213) 413-4845		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Vietnamese		(323) 307-8900	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: Armenian, S	panish
Accessibility:*: Limited(E)		Office Staff Language#:	
Hours: TH 9:30 AM - 1 PM, M-	W 9:30 AM - 5	Accessibility:*: Limited(R,E)	
PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
Provider Training and Experier	nce:	Provider Training and Experie	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialty/ Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Specialty/ Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #
	Floutsis, Grace, M.D. Family Practice Gender: Female License No: G72158 NPI: 1518053735

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Ganata Jr, Jose R., M.D.	General Practice	Ghaly, Azmy F., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A35837		License No: A51085	
NPI: 1730107293		NPI: 1194899336	
625 W. College St. # 1054	5252 057032	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. # 5399 049015
Los Angeles, CA 90012		3900 ⁴	
(213) 617-9157		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Cantonese, M	landarin,	(213) 307-0800	
Tagalog, Vietnamese		Prov Language: Arabic, Spani	sh, Tagalog
Office Staff Language#: Canto	nese, Spanish,	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Vietnamese		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E))
Self Reported Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Hours: M-F 10 AM - 5 PM, SA	10 AM - 2 PM	Provider Training and Experie	•
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No		

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Herrera, Margaret L., M.D. ³	Family Practice ¹	Huang, Hui L., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A63148		License No: A128748	
NPI: 1861415739		NPI: 1053607887	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	<i>‡</i> 5399 071491	767 N. Hill St. # 2004	5252 213466
354 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(213) 808-1792	
(323) 221-5366		Prov Language: Mandarin	
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Burm	nese, Cantonese,
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Fukienese, Mandarin	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Accessibility:*: Limited(E,T)	
Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM, F	8 AM - 12 PM	Hours: M-SA 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Provider Training and Experi	ence:

¹Board Certified

³Physician is currently not accepting new patients.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Hung, Hin-Chiu, M.D.	General Practice	Huverserian, Linda J., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A37041		License No: A120212	
NPI: 1962581892		NPI: 1255658068	
625 W. College St. # 1064	5252 057033	3920 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A4	5399 194373
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90065	
(213) 620-8730		(323) 255-5225	
Prov Language: Cantonese, M	1andarin	Prov Language: Armenian	
Office Staff Language#: Manda	arin, Vietnamese	Office Staff Language#: Armeni	an, Farsi,
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Vie	etnamese
Hours: TU-SA 9:30 AM - 4 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM, SA 9	AM - 2 PM
Provider Training and Experien	•	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experien	ce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Hwee, Thomas N., M.D.	Family Practice	Kevorkian, Siranoush H.,	General Practice
Gender: Male		M.D.	
License No: A31812		Gender: Female	
NPI: 1245261171		License No: A35663	
993 N. Broadway # A ⁴	5252 033770	NPI: 1457416265	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		3920 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A4	5399 074428
(213) 625-7995		Los Angeles, CA 90065	
Prov Language: Burmese, Can	tonese,	(323) 255-5225	
Mandarin		Prov Language: Armenian, Ro	manian, Russian,
Office Staff Language#: Burmes	se, Cantonese,	Spanish	
Mandarin, Vietnamese		Office Staff Language#: Armer	nian, Farsi,
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Vi	ietnamese
Hours: TH-SA 9 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,	T)
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	•	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Khan, Salman A., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Lau, Alan C., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A108834		License No: A42146	
NPI: 1952530800		NPI: 1396768446	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5399 163005	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	. # 5399 009639
300 ⁴		510 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 225-2550		(323) 987-1362	
Prov Language: Spanish, Urdu		Prov Language: Cantonese, S	panish
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5:30 PM, S.	A 8 AM - 4:30	Hours: F 8 AM - 5 PM, M-TH 8	8 AM - 8 PM
PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Li, Tit S., M.D.	General Practice	Li, Xia, M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A25684		License No: A84584	
NPI: 1003844432		NPI: 1659467728	
819 W. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	5252 046307	1304 Echo Park Ave.	5252 108707
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(213) 613-1255		(213) 977-1286	
Prov Language: Mandarin		Prov Language: Mandarin, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Mandar	in	Office Staff Language#: Mandarin, Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	
Hours: F-SA 10 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM, SA 9 AM - 2 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Liang, Yong Y., M.D.	Family Practice	Loza, Julio A., D.O.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A79056		License No: 20A7721	
NPI: 1477596054		NPI: 1770696528	
888 N. Hill St. ⁴	5252 103596	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. # 5399 099774
Los Angeles, CA 90012		3600 ⁴	
(213) 687-0863		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Cantonese, N	/landarin	(323) 262-4176	
Office Staff Language#: Canto	nese, Mandarin,	Prov Language: Spanish	
Vietnamese		Office Staff Language#: Span	ish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R	R,E)
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM, SA	10 AM - 2 PM	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Provider Training and Experie	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Ma, George W., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Ma, Lisa, M.D.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: G23017		License No: A70797	
NPI: 1528178332		NPI: 1639125487	
711 W. College St. # 2104	5252 531199	4857 Huntington Dr. North ⁴	5399 095476
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90032	
(213) 621-2998		(323) 226-9042	
Prov Language: Cantonese, I	Mandarin, Spanish	Prov Language: Japanese, Ma	andarin, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Canto	onese, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh
Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	•
Hours: M-F 10 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	•	Provider Training and Experie	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Manoukian, Arthur, M.D.	Internal Medicine	Munoz Martin Sanchez,	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Silvia D., M.D.	
License No: A75961		Gender: Female	
NPI: 1811948540		License No: A130292	
5059 York Blvd.4	5399 102517	NPI: 1326458613	
Los Angeles, CA 90042		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. # 5399 205316
(323) 344-4144		100 ⁴	
Prov Language: Armenian, Ru	ssian, Spanish	Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Office Staff Language#: Armer	nian, Farsi,	(323) 987-1362	
Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IE	3,E)	Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh
Hours: M-F 7:30 AM - 6:30 PM	1	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,I	B,E)
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Natividad, Alberto V., M.D. Gender: Male	General Practice	Ng, Chung W., M.D. Gender: Male	Internal Medicine
License No: A40458		License No: A38796	
NPI: 1851464838		NPI: 1285708651	
1711 W. Temple St. # 32004	5252 050647	857 Cleveland St.4	5252 195881
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(213) 989-1951		(213) 620-1781	
Prov Language: Ilocano, Spanish, Tagalog		Prov Language: Cantonese,	, Mandarin
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh, Tagalog	Office Staff Language#: Can	tonese, Mandarin,
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IE	3)	Vietnamese	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	•	Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-W,F 8:30 AM - 4 F	PM, SA 8:30 AM - 1
Provider Training and Experien	nce:	PM	
		Cultural Competence Training	•
		Provider Training and Exper	rience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Nguyen, Anh H., M.D.	Family Practice ¹	Nguyen, David H., D.O.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A32893		License No: 20A6867	
NPI: 1215920046		NPI: 1316017353	
4815 Valley Blvd. # C	5256 012349	633 N. Spring St. # 4 ⁴	5252 074817
Los Angeles, CA 90032		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(323) 222-1134		(213) 928-0866	
Prov Language: French, Spar	nish, Vietnamese	Prov Language: Vietnamese	9
Office Staff Language#: Korea	an, Spanish,	Office Staff Language#: Can	tonese, Mandarin,
Vietnamese		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Accessibility:*: Limited(E,T)		Self Reported Accessibility:	: Limited(R,E,T)
Hours: SA 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM, M-F 8:30 AM -		Hours: SA 9 AM - 2 PM, TH-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
5:30 PM		Cultural Competence Training	ng Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Exper	rience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Nguyen, Franklin C., D.O. Gender: Male License No: 20A6736	Family Practice	Pan, Zhaoyang, M.D. Gender: Male License No: A55081	General Practice
NPI: 1316009418		NPI: 1225193964	
6000 N. Figueroa St. ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90042 (323) 254-5291 Prov Language: Cantonese, Ma Spanish, Vietnamese Office Staff Language [#] : Canton Spanish, Vietnamese	andarin,	652 N. Broadway # A ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 617-7673 Prov Language: Cantonese, Office Staff Language#: Can Accessibility:*: Hours: TU,SA 9 AM - 1 PM,	tonese, Mandarin
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,R,		PM	
Hours: SA 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM, M-F 12 AM - 7 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Exper	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Perez, Jose A., M.D.	Family Practice	Pham, Thuy Q., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A20957		License No: A47819	
NPI: 1104991561		NPI: 1023001864	
3500 Whittier Blvd. # 1074	5252 057123	6000 N. Figueroa St. ⁴	5257 069541
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
(323) 604-0260		(323) 254-5291	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: French, Sp	anish, Vietnamese
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Car	ntonese, Korean,
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 1 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EE	3,R,E,T)
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
		Provider Training and Expension	rience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	
Quijas, Francisco M., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Schawlb, Suzanne E., D.O.	Family Practice ¹	
Gender: Male		Gender: Female		
License No: A72860		License No: 20A8487		
NPI: 1659445823		NPI: 1790778504		
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5399 095467	600 N. Figueroa St.	5257 155135	
3900 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90012		
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 254-5221		
(213) 307-0800	3) 307-0800 Prov Language: Bahasa Indonesia,		esia, Spanish	
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#:	•	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Accessibility:*:		
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Hours: M-W,F 8:30 AM - 12:30 PM		
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience:		

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	-	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Show, Wei-Der, M.D.	General Practice	Silva, Juan A., M.D.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A48048		License No: A69892	
NPI: 1386686889		NPI: 1790738110	
3301 N. Eastern Ave. ⁴	5252 057018	4857 Huntington Dr. North ⁴	5399 095477
Los Angeles, CA 90032		Los Angeles, CA 90032	
(323) 225-2351		(323) 226-9042	
Prov Language: Cantonese, I	Mandarin, Spanish	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Canto	onese, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Spanish, Vietnamese		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Self Reported Accessibility:*:		Hours: SA 9 AM - 1 PM, F 9 A	M - 5 PM
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Cultural Competence Training	
Hours: M,W 9 AM - 6 PM		Provider Training and Experien	<u> </u>

Provider Training and Experience:

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Silva, Vasthi V., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Su, Tony C., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: G44082		License No: A84028	
NPI: 1588687719		NPI: 1457374506	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	e. # 5399 015837	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	e. # 5399 133820
510 ⁴		100 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 987-1362		(323) 987-1362	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Mandarin, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 7 AM - 3 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles		Los Angeles	Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians		Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#
To, Dong D., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Ton, Hoang T., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A124715		License No: A39237	
NPI: 1215369459		NPI: 1750480158	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5399 206562	642 N. Broadway # 2 ⁴	5252 057021
100 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(213) 620-1720	
(323) 987-1362		Prov Language: Vietnamese	
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Cant	onese, Mandarin,
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Vietnamese	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-W 9:30 AM - 5 PM, SA 10 AM - 2 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experier	ice:	Provider Training and Experi	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	•	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Tran, Kiet T., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Trinh, Tuong B., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A43094		License No: A39706	
NPI: 1285636209		NPI: 1265425094	
815 W. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5252 035633	2411 N. Broadway ⁴	5258 067481
201 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		(323) 987-2000	
(213) 617-8246		Prov Language: French, Vietna	amese
Prov Language: Mandarin, Viet	namese	Office Staff Language#:	
Office Staff Language#: Cantor	ese, Vietnamese	Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,T)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: TH-F 9:30 AM - 5:30 PM	Л	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Provider Training and Experier	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	-	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Velez, Cesar A., M.D.	General Practice	Velez, Cesar A., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A53490		License No: A53490	
NPI: 1922043587		NPI: 1922043587	
1411 W. Sunset Blvd. # 2034	5252 059772	4070 E. Olympic Blvd. ⁴	5252 059772
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(213) 482-8313		(323) 268-8545	
Prov Language: Portuguese, S	Prov Language: Portuguese, Spanish		e, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Portugi	iese, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Portuguese, Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM, SA 8 AM - 12 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM, SA 8 AM - 12 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Wang, Shirley L., M.D.	General Practice	Wong, Jessica P., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A142943		License No: A80298	
NPI: 1700227931		NPI: 1528051364	
2220 E. First St.	5399 226024	6000 N. Figueroa St.4	5257 102397
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
(323) 266-8050		(323) 254-5291	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Burmese, (Cantonese, Korean,
Office Staff Language#:		Mandarin, Spanish, Vietnan	mese
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Car	ntonese, Korean,
Hours: M-SA 9 AM - 6 PM		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,R,E,T)	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Hours: SA 8 AM - 4:30 PM	
		Cultural Competence Traini	ing Completed: No
		Provider Training and Expe	rience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians		Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#
Wong, Kai Y., M.D.	General Practice	Wong, Kelly T., D.O.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A53447		License No: 20A10595	
NPI: 1376656967		NPI: 1215106448	
711 W. College St. # 2084	5252 066617	711 W. College St. # 2084	5252 162785
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(213) 625-3182		(213) 625-3182	
Prov Language: Cantonese, N	Mandarin, Spanish	Prov Language: Cantonese,	Mandarin
Office Staff Language#: Canto	nese, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Cant	onese, Spanish
Self Reported Accessibility:*:		Self Reported Accessibility:*:	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Hours: M,TH 9 AM - 4:30 PM,	W 9 AM - 1 PM,	Hours: TU,F 9 AM - 1 PM	
SA 10 AM - 1 PM		Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Provider Training and Experi-	ence:
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	- ,	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Wong, Kin, D.O.	Internal Medicine ¹	Wong, Nga W., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: 20A7258		License No: A26311	
NPI: 1962436428		NPI: 1912935347	
709 N. Hill St. # 8 ⁴	5252 100120	819 W. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	5252 018659
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(213) 628-3300		(213) 613-1255	
Prov Language: Cambodian,	Khmer,	Prov Language: Mandarin	
Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanis	sh, Vietnamese	Office Staff Language#: Manda	rin
Office Staff Language#: Caml	bodian,Khmer,	Accessibility:*:	
Mandarin, Spanish		Hours: F-SA 10 AM - 5 PM	
Self Reported Accessibility:*:	Limited(R)	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	. ,	Provider Training and Experien	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	-	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Wong, Shi-Yin, M.D.	Family Practice	Wong, Tin S., D.O.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: G34772		License No: 20A13729	
NPI: 1902986920		NPI: 1588927552	
407 W. College St.4	5252 045675	711 W. College St. # 2084	5252 227644
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(213) 680-3990		(213) 625-3182	
Prov Language: Cambodian,Khmer,		Prov Language: Cantonese, M	Mandarin, Spanish
Cantonese, Mandarin, Vietna	mese	Office Staff Language#: Canto	nese, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Camb	oodian,Khmer,	Self Reported Accessibility:*:	
Cantonese, Mandarin, Vietnamese		Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 4:30 PM, SA 10 AM - 1 PM	
Hours: S 8:30 AM - 12:30 PM, M,F 8:30 AM - 1		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
PM, TU,TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Zahedi, Marco M., M.D.

General Practice

Gender: Male

License No: A138224 NPI: 1063779163 2220 E. First St.

5399 225874

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 266-8050

Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - CHA Hollywood Presbyterian Medical Center PPG 5372

2040 Camfield Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90040-1502

(888) 499-9303

Urgent Care:

Dusk To Down - Lynwood (310)639-2220 Dusk To Down - Paramount (562) 808-2273 HealthCare Partners -Downtown (213)861-5950 HealthCare Partners -Montebello (323) 720-1144

Hospitals Used:

Hollywood Presbyterian Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/ Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Akian, Aret, M.D.

General Practice

Gender: Male

License No: A39280 NPI: 1285792762

1711 W. Temple St. # 56624

5372 074415

Los Angeles, CA 90026

(213) 413-8660

Prov Language: Armenian, French, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Armenian, French,

Spanish

Accessibility:*: Limited(EB) Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

<u>Altamed - CHA Hollywood Presbyterian Medical Center PPG 5372</u>

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chuateco, Caroucel K., M.D.	Family Practice	Moallemi, Raymond, M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A85249		License No: A112671	
NPI: 1174554059		NPI: 1184944035	
1663 Beverly Blvd. # 1014	5372 104292	4036 Whittier Blvd. # 2004	5372 190060
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(213) 250-0235		(323) 796-0500	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalo	og	Prov Language: Farsi	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	, Tagalog	Office Staff Language#: Farsi,	Spanish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,R)	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: W 10 AM - 5 PM, F 9 AM - 2 PM,	
Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No	M-TU,TH 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
		Provider Training and Experier	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

2040 Camfield Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90040-1502

(888) 499-9303

Urgent Care:

Dusk To Down - Lynwood (310)639-2220

Dusk To Down - Paramount (562) 808-2273

HealthCare Partners -Downtown (213)861-5950 HealthCare Partners - Montebello (323)

720-1144

Hospitals Used:

Monterey Park Hospital

Los Angeles Specialty/ **Primary Care Physicians** PPG/Phy# Family Practice

Azar, Nicola F., M.D.

Gender: Male

License No: A121880 NPI: 1922259787

5367 208432 2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 266-6700

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Russian, Spanish

Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E) Hours: M,W,F 9 AM - 6 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Bansal, Maneesh A., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Berdejo, Carla, M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A100339		License No: A123078	
NPI: 1063615102		NPI: 1861780306	
5540 N. Figueroa St. ⁴	5367 165528	2219 E. First St. ⁴	5367 204473
Los Angeles, CA 90042		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 478-1101		(888) 499-9303	
Prov Language: Hindi, Spani	sh	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Hind	i, Punjabi, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E	Ξ)
Hours: M-F 10 AM - 6 PM		Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM, TU	J,TH 9 AM - 5
Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No	PM	
Provider Training and Experi	ence:	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experier	nce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Bulaon, Carlos O., M.D.	Family Practice	Castillo, Hector R., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A48343		License No: A76158	
NPI: 1285796375		NPI: 1659366136	
3500 Whittier Blvd. # 1054	5367 059654	4857 Huntington Dr. North ⁴	5367 106915
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90032	
(323) 262-8100		(323) 226-9042	
Prov Language: Spanish, Taga	alog	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh, Tagalog	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,I	R,E)	Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Hours: F-SA 9 AM - 2 PM, M-1	TH 9 AM - 6 PM	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experier	nce:	Provider Training and Experier	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Cevallos Jr, David, M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Chen, Shaw S., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A121017		License No: G72500	
NPI: 1871827766		NPI: 1043233281	
4857 Huntington Dr. North ⁴	5367 199510	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. # 5367 530439
Los Angeles, CA 90032		100 ⁴	
(323) 226-9042		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 987-1362	
Office Staff Language#: Span	ish	Prov Language: Mandarin	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E	.)	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	,	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB	3,E)
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 7	7 AM - 3 PM
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
De Leon, Maria L., M.D.	General Practice	Devani, Arpita A., D.O.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A73468		License No: 20A9513	
NPI: 1285775437		NPI: 1962604124	
2933 Whittier Blvd.4	5367 149470	4857 Huntington Dr. North ⁴	5367 148738
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90032	
(323) 263-2669		(323) 226-9042	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	alog	Prov Language: Gujarati	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: TU-W,F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Dhir, Nitika N., M.D.	Family Practice ¹	Farnham, Thomas R., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A132129		License No: G42378	
NPI: 1013274547		NPI: 1124186085	
3945 Whittier Blvd ⁴	5367 233879	1701 Zonal Ave. ⁴	5367 064446
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(888) 499-9303		(323) 223-6298	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB)		Office Staff Language#:	
Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM, TU,	TH 9 AM - 5	Accessibility:*:	
PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Provider Training and Experie	nce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Feldsher, Zhanna, M.D.	General Practice	Javdan, Joseph, D.O.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A110463		License No: 20A10582	
NPI: 1104157601		NPI: 1063667764	
2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	5367 161018	3945 Whittier Blvd.4	5367 186880
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 266-6700		(888) 499-9303	
Prov Language: Russian, Spani	sh	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Russiar	ı, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Span	nish
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB)	
Hours: M,F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: W 8 AM - 5 PM, M 8 AM - 7 PM, TU,TH	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		9 AM - 5 PM, F 8 AM - 3 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Jelen, Betty S., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Khan, Salman A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A35493		License No: A108834	
NPI: 1851513741		NPI: 1952530800	
2020 E. First St. ⁴	5367 008095	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	e. # 5367 163005
Los Angeles, CA 90033		306 ⁴	
(323) 980-9600		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalog, Urdu		(323) 225-2550	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish, Uro	du
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E,T)		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	•	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,	IB,E)
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experie	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Li, Tit S., M.D.	General Practice	Loza, Julio A., D.O.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A25684		License No: 20A7721	
NPI: 1003844432		NPI: 1770696528	
819 W. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	5367 046307	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5367 099774
Los Angeles, CA 90012		3600 ⁴	
(213) 613-1255		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Mandarin		(323) 262-4176	
Office Staff Language#: Mandar	in	Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h
Hours: F-SA 10 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R,E	Ξ)
Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experien	ice:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Ma, Lisa, M.D. ³	Family Practice ¹	Matharu, Jasbir K., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A70797		License No: C146240	
NPI: 1639125487		NPI: 1609316918	
4857 Huntington Dr. North4	5367 095476	3945 Whittier Blvd.4	5367 229611
Los Angeles, CA 90032		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 226-9042		(888) 499-9303	
Prov Language: Japanese, Mandarin, Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)		Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM, TU,TH 9 AM - 5	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		PM	·
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

³Physician is currently not accepting new patients.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Melero, Francisco L., M.D.	Family Practice ¹	Modi, Meera J., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A69824		License No: A39972	
NPI: 1861574188		NPI: 1023024916	
3945 Whittier Blvd.4	5367 104869	1100 W. Sunset Blvd.4	5367 039228
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(888) 499-9303		(213) 250-3716	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Hindi	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB	,R)
Hours: F 8 AM - 5 PM, TU 9 AM - 7 PM, TH 9		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM	
AM - 2 PM, SA 8 AM - 1 PM, M,W 8 AM - 7 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience:	

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Olea, Pedro, M.D.	Family Practice ¹	Pedroza, Victor M., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A116742		License No: A51722	
NPI: 1841450509		NPI: 1760527055	
3945 Whittier Blvd.4	5367 193539	2705 Whittier Blvd.4	5367 041056
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(888) 499-9303		(323) 263-3861	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	h	Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB	IB)
Hours: TU,TH 9 AM - 5 PM, M,W,F 8 AM - 5		Hours: SA 8 AM - 2 PM, M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
PM		Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experi	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Perez, Jose A., M.D.	Family Practice	Saadi, Zainab, M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A20957		License No: A134800	
NPI: 1104991561		NPI: 1750724514	
3500 Whittier Blvd. # 1074	5367 057123	3945 Whittier Blvd ⁴	5367 237990
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 604-0260		(888) 499-9303	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Arabic, Span	ish
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Span	ish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB)	
Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 1 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed:	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
To, Dong D., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Wong, Nga W., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A124715		License No: A26311	
NPI: 1215369459		NPI: 1912935347	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5367 206562	819 W. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	5367 018659
100 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(213) 613-1255	
(323) 987-1362		Prov Language: Mandarin	
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Manda	rin
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB	,E)	Hours: F-SA 10 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	•	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

General Practice

Primary Care Providers

Altamed - St. Francis Medical Ctr PPG 5366

2040 Camfield Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90040-1502

(888) 499-9303

Urgent Care:

Dusk To Down - Lynwood (310)639-2220

Dusk To Down - Paramount (562) 808-2273

HealthCare Partners -Downtown (213)861-5950 HealthCare Partners -Montebello (323)

720-1144

Hospitals Used:

St. Francis Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Zahedi, Marco M., M.D.

Gender: Male

License No: A138224 NPI: 1063779163

2220 E. First St. 5366 225874

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 266-8050

Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - St. Vincent Med Cntr PPG 5365

2040 Camfield Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90040-1502

(888) 499-9303

Urgent Care:

Dusk To Down - Lynwood (310)639-2220

Dusk To Down - Paramount (562) 808-2273

HealthCare Partners -Downtown (213)861-5950 HealthCare Partners -Montebello (323)

720-1144

Hospitals Used:

St. Vincent Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Chickey, Anna Lourdes A., Internal Medicine

M.D.

Gender: Female License No: A51992 NPI: 1609972207

2536 W. Temple St.⁴ 5365 047186

Los Angeles, CA 90026

(213) 385-7888

Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalog

Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish, Tagalog Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,R,E)

Hours: M-F 9:30 AM - 4 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - St. Vincent Med Cntr PPG 5365

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chuateco, Caroucel K., M.D.	Family Practice	Rosenblatt, Steven L., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A85249		License No: A53639	
NPI: 1174554059		NPI: 1134142201	
1663 Beverly Blvd. # 1014	5365 104292	4137 Verdugo Rd. ⁴	5365 145572
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90065	
(213) 250-0235		(323) 344-9255	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalo	og	Prov Language: Armenian, Spa	ınish, Tagalog
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	, Tagalog	Office Staff Language#: Armeni	an, Russian
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training C	completed: No	Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

2040 Camfield Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90040-1502

(888) 499-9303

Urgent Care

AltaMed Medical Group Commerce (888)

499-9303

Dusk to Dawn UC-East LA (323) 261-2273

Dusk to Dawn UC - Gardena (310) 323-2273

Dusk to Dawn - Long Beach (562) 426-2662

Hospitals Used:

White Memorial Medical Center

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians

Abdou, Zahid J., M.D.

Internal Medicine¹

Specialty/

PPG/Phy#

Gender: Male

License No: G74824 NPI: 1013938208

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 5397 034744

 100^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 987-1362

Prov Language: Arabic, Armenian, French,

Spanish

Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 6 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Azar, Nicola F., M.D.	Family Practice	Berdejo, Carla, M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A121880		License No: A123078	
NPI: 1922259787		NPI: 1861780306	
2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	5397 208432	2219 E. First St.4	5397 204473
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 266-6700		(888) 499-9303	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Russian	, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,I	E)
Hours: M,W,F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM, T	U,TH 9 AM - 5
Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No	PM	
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experie	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Castillo, Hector R., M.D.	Family Practice	De Leon, Maria L., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A76158		License No: A73468	
NPI: 1659366136		NPI: 1285775437	
4857 Huntington Dr. North ⁴	5397 106915	2933 Whittier Blvd.4	5397 149470
Los Angeles, CA 90032		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 226-9042		(323) 263-2669	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	alog
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Dhir, Nitika N., M.D.	Family Practice ¹	Fedak, Marian A., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A132129		License No: G18624	
NPI: 1013274547		NPI: 1245313683	
3945 Whittier Blvd ⁴	5397 233879	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. # 5397 046750
Los Angeles, CA 90023		3300 ⁴	
(888) 499-9303		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	(323) 307-8900	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB)		Prov Language: Armenian, S	panish
Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM, T	U.TH 9 AM - 5	Office Staff Language#:	
PM	,	Accessibility:*: Limited(R,E)	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
3		Provider Training and Experie	• '

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Feldsher, Zhanna, M.D.	General Practice	Jelen, Betty S., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A110463		License No: A35493	
NPI: 1104157601		NPI: 1851513741	
2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	5397 161018	2020 E. First St.4	5397 008095
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 266-6700		(323) 980-9600	
Prov Language: Russian, Span	ish	Prov Language: Spanish, Ta	agalog, Urdu
Office Staff Language#: Russia	n, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Spa	nish
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IE	3,E,T)
Hours: M,F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Trainir	ng Completed: No
Provider Training and Experien	ce:	Provider Training and Exper	rience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Lau, Alan C., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Matharu, Jasbir K., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A42146		License No: C146240	
NPI: 1396768446		NPI: 1609316918	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5397 009639	3945 Whittier Blvd.4	5397 229611
100 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(888) 499-9303	
(323) 987-1362		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Prov Language: Cantonese, Sp	anish	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB)	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	า	Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM, TU	J,TH 9 AM - 5
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,	E)	PM	,
Hours: F 7 AM - 3 PM, M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No	Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Moallemi, Raymond, M.D.	Family Practice	Modi, Meera J., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A112671		License No: A39972	
NPI: 1184944035		NPI: 1023024916	
4036 E. Whittier Blvd # 2004	5397 190060	1100 W. Sunset Blvd.4	5397 039228
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(323) 796-0500		(213) 250-3716	
Prov Language: Farsi		Prov Language: Hindi	
Office Staff Language#: Farsi, S	panish	Office Staff Language#: Spanisl	า
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,R)
Hours: W 10 AM - 5 PM, M-TU,	TH 9 AM - 5	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM	
PM, F 9 AM - 2 PM		Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experience	•	Provider Training and Experien	ce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Munoz Martin Sanchez,	Internal Medicine	Olea, Pedro, M.D.	Family Practice ¹
Silvia D., M.D.		Gender: Male	
Gender: Female		License No: A116742	
License No: A130292		NPI: 1841450509	
NPI: 1326458613		3945 Whittier Blvd.4	5397 193539
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	<i>‡</i> 5397 205316	Los Angeles, CA 90023	
100 ⁴		(888) 499-9303	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Prov Language: Spanish	
(323) 987-1362		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Prov Language: Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB)	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Hours: TU,TH 9 AM - 5 PM, M	I.W.F 8 AM - 5
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,	E)	PM	, ,
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	•	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Pedroza, Victor M., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Saadi, Zainab, M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A51722		License No: A134800	
NPI: 1760527055		NPI: 1750724514	
2705 Whittier Blvd.4	5397 041056	3945 Whittier Blvd ⁴	5397 237990
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 263-3861		(888) 499-9303	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Arabic, Span	nish
Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,II	B)	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB)	
Hours: SA 8 AM - 2 PM, M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed:	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Provider Training and Experience:	

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Silva, Juan A., M.D.	Family Practice ¹	Silva, Vasthi V., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A69892		License No: G44082	
NPI: 1790738110		NPI: 1588687719	
4857 Huntington Dr. North4	5397 095477	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. # 5397 015837
Los Angeles, CA 90032		100 ⁴	
(323) 226-9042		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 987-1362	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	1	Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)		Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh
Hours: SA 9 AM - 1 PM, F 9 AM	1 - 5 PM	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,I	B,E)
Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 6 PM	
Provider Training and Experience	ce:	Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Su, Tony C., M.D.

Internal Medicine¹

Gender: Male License No: A84028 NPI: 1457374506

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 5397 133820

100⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 987-1362

Prov Language: Mandarin, Spanish Office Staff Language*: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 7 AM - 3 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

10855 Business Center Dr Ste C Cypress, CA 90630-5252 (714) 947-8600

Los Angeles Specialty/ Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Agababian, Gor, M.D.

Gender: Male License No: A93668

NPI: 1063442143

3920 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90065

(323) 255-5225

Prov Language: Armenian, Russian, Spanish Office Staff Language[#]: Armenian, Farsi, Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Arevalo, Rodolfo A., M.D. Family Practice

Gender: Male

License No: A63506 NPI: 1487692372

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 5453 094033

 354^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

General Practice (323) 221-5366

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)

Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

5453 154347

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Calvert, Stephen E., M.D.	General Practice	Chung, Samuel K., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A30899		License No: A33894	
NPI: 1083747612		NPI: 1992897458	
3742 Whittier Blvd.4	5453 217604	2409 N. Broadway ⁴	5453 502912
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(323) 780-4100		(323) 225-8038	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Office Staff Language#: Cant	onese, Mandarin,
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Spanish	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM, SA 8 AM - 5		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IE	3,R,E)
PM		Hours: SA 9 AM - 3 PM, M-F	9 AM - 6 PM
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experi	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	
Huverserian, Linda J., M.D.	Family Practice	Lin, John, M.D.	Family Practice	
Gender: Female		Gender: Male		
License No: A120212		License No: A39314		
NPI: 1255658068		NPI: 1144392630		
3920 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A4	5453 194373	1148 S. Rowan Ave. # 2 ⁴	5453 056412	
Los Angeles, CA 90065		Los Angeles, CA 90023		
(323) 255-5225		(323) 261-6173		
Prov Language: Armenian		Prov Language: Cantonese, \$	Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Armenia	Office Staff Language#: Armenian, Farsi,		Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Spanish	
Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E)		
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM, SA 9 AM - 2 PM		
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM, SA 9 AM - 2 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experie		
Provider Training and Experience	ce:			

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	•	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Lin, John, M.D.	General Practice	Moallemi, Raymond, M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A39314		License No: A112671	
NPI: 1144392630		NPI: 1184944035	
1148 S. Rowan Ave. # 2 ⁴	5453 056412	4036 Whittier Blvd. # 2004	5453 190060
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 261-6173		(323) 796-0500	
Prov Language: Cantonese, S	panish	Prov Language: Farsi	
Office Staff Language#: Canto	nese, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Farsi,	Spanish
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,I	Ξ)	Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,R)	•
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM, SA 9	9 AM - 2 PM	Hours: W 10 AM - 5 PM, F 9 AM - 2 PM,	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		M-TU,TH 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
		Provider Training and Experien	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Moreno, Shura A., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Pedrano, Guadalupe C.,	General Practice
Gender: Male		M.D.	
License No: A78052		Gender: Female	
NPI: 1174542716		License No: A40246	
4146 E. Olympic Blvd. # B4	5453 109610	NPI: 1174786073	
Los Angeles, CA 90023		2209 N. San Fernando Rd. ⁴	5453 046020
(323) 262-9948		Los Angeles, CA 90065	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 226-0511	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	alog
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,E)		Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tagalog	
Hours: M-F 9:30 AM - 6 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,I	E)
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Hours: TH-F 10 AM - 6 PM, W 10 AM - 1:30 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Perez, Jose A., M.D.	Family Practice	Rodriguez, Maria Elena,	Family Practice
Gender: Male		M.D.	
License No: A20957		Gender: Female	
NPI: 1104991561		License No: A43620	
3500 Whittier Blvd. # 1074	5453 057123	NPI: 1023179546	
Los Angeles, CA 90023		2417 Whittier Blvd. # 1014	5453 056920
(323) 604-0260		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 881-1641	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 1 PM		Self Reported Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No	Limited(EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Hours: TU,TH 9 AM - 6 PM, M,V	V,F 8 AM - 5
		PM	
		Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No
		Provider Training and Experience	e:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Ruiz III, Ruben M., M.D.	General Practice	Shue, Randall G., D.O.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A78287		License No: 20A5142	
NPI: 1699701581		NPI: 1679576730	
3342 Whittier Blvd.4	5453 154469	4055 E. Olympic Blvd. # 210 ⁴	5453 051328
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 267-1214		(323) 268-3491	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Canto	onese, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Spanish		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No
Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	Provider Training and Experience	-

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#	Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#
Wosk, Samuel R., M.D.	General Practice	Wosk, Samuel R., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A56374		License No: A56374	
NPI: 1689604951		NPI: 1689604951	
3412 Whittier Blvd.4	5453 076841	3412 Whittier Blvd.4	5453 076841
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 264-4006		(323) 264-4006	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish	Office Staff Language#: Spa	nish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,I	≣)	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)	
Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F	9 AM - 12 PM, SA	Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F 9 AM - 12 PM, SA	
9 AM - 1 PM	·	9 AM - 1 PM	
Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Family Practice

Primary Care Providers

AppleCare Med Grp - St. Francis PPG 1784

18 Centerpointe Dr. La Palma, CA 90623-1069 (877) 862-1007

Urgent Care:

Dusk to Dawn UC (562) 808-2273 Downey Clinic (562) 862-277573

Hospitals Used:

St. Francis Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/ Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Barua, Soma, M.D.

Gender: Female License No: A100376 NPI: 1538200860

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1784 162474

 3900^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 307-0800

Prov Language: Bengali, Spanish Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

AppleCare Med Grp - St. Francis PPG 1784

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Carabello, Victor G., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Fuscaldo, Francisco B.,	General Practice
Gender: Male		M.D.	
License No: G74827		Gender: Male	
NPI: 1649293705		License No: A25805	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 1784 071642	NPI: 1285624940	
L200 ⁴		2926 N. Broadway ⁴	1784 035423
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(323) 526-2880		(323) 221-1131	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Italian, Spanisl	h
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB	3,E)	Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9:30 AM - 6:30 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experien	ice:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

AppleCare Med Grp - St. Francis PPG 1784

Los Angeles	Specialty/	•	Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#	Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#
Modi, Meera J., M.D.	General Practice	Pedroza, Victor M., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A39972		License No: A51722	
NPI: 1023024916		NPI: 1760527055	
1100 W. Sunset Blvd.4	1784 039228	2705 Whittier Blvd.4	1784 041056
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(213) 250-3716		(323) 263-3861	
Prov Language: Hindi		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	า	Office Staff Language#: Spani	ish
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,R)	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,I	B)
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: SA 8 AM - 2 PM, M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experien	ce:	Provider Training and Experie	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

AppleCare Med Grp - St. Francis PPG 1784

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy#

Rodriguez, Maria Elena,

General Practice

M.D.

Gender: Female License No: A43620 NPI: 1023179546

2417 Whittier Blvd. # 1014

1784 056920

Los Angeles, CA 90023

(323) 881-1641

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Limited(EB,IB,R,E,T)

Hours: TU,TH 9 AM - 6 PM, M,W,F 8 AM - 5

PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

AppleCare Medical Group - Downey PPG 1911

18 Centerpointe Dr.

La Palma, CA 90623-1069

(877) 862-1007

Urgent Care:

Downey Clinic (562) 862-2775 Dusk to Dawn UC (562) 808-2273

Long Beach Clinic (562) 597-4181

Hospitals Used:

St. Francis Medical Center

Applecare Medical Group - Select (PPG 5155)

18 Centerpointe Dr.

La Palma, CA 90623-1069

(877) 862-1007

Urgent Care

Downey Clinic (562) 862-2775

Dusk to Dawn UC (562) 808-2273 Long Beach Clinic (562)597-4181

Hospitals Used:

St. Francis Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/ Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Barua, Soma, M.D.

Family Practice

Gender: Female

License No: A100376

NPI: 1538200860

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 5155 162474

 3900^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 307-0800

Prov Language: Bengali, Spanish Office Staff Language*: Spanish

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

AppleCare Medical Group - Downey PPG 1911

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Carabello, Victor G., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Fuscaldo, Francisco B.,	General Practice
Gender: Male		M.D. ²	
License No: G74827		Gender: Male	
NPI: 1649293705		License No: A25805	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5155 071642	NPI: 1285624940	
L200 ⁴		2926 N. Broadway ⁴	1911 035423
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(323) 526-2880		(323) 221-1131	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Italian, Spani	sh
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,I	E)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9:30 AM - 6:30 PM	Л
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

²Physician is currently unavailable to new patients through this physician group.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

AppleCare Medical Group - Downey PPG 1911

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Fuscaldo, Francisco B.,	Internal Medicine	Ghaly, Azmy F., M.D.	Internal Medicine
M.D.		Gender: Male	
Gender: Male		License No: A51085	
License No: A25805		NPI: 1194899336	
NPI: 1285624940		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. # 5155 049015
2926 N. Broadway ⁴	5155 035423	3900 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 221-1131		(213) 307-0800	
Prov Language: Italian, Spani	sh	Prov Language: Arabic, Span	ish, Tagalog
Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh	Office Staff Language#: Span	ish
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,	E)	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E	
Hours: M-F 9:30 AM - 6:30 PM	Л	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Provider Training and Experie	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

AppleCare Medical Group - Downey PPG 1911

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Herrera, Margaret L., M.D.	Family Practice ¹	Herrera, Margaret L., M.D.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A63148		License No: A63148	
NPI: 1861415739		NPI: 1861415739	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 1911 071491	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5155 071491
354 ⁴		354 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 221-5366		(323) 221-5366	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	1	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)	
Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM, F	8 AM - 12 PM	Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM, I	F 8 AM - 12 PM
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience	•	Provider Training and Experien	ice:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

AppleCare Medical Group - Downey PPG 1911

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Modi, Meera J., M.D.	General Practice	Pedroza, Victor M., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A39972		License No: A51722	
NPI: 1023024916		NPI: 1760527055	
1100 W. Sunset Blvd.4	5155 039228	2705 Whittier Blvd.4	5155 041056
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(213) 250-3716		(323) 263-3861	
Prov Language: Hindi		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	1	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,R)	١	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IE	3)
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: SA 8 AM - 2 PM, M-F 8	3 AM - 5 PM
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

AppleCare Medical Group - Downey PPG 1911

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Perez, Jose A., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Quijas, Francisco M., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A20957		License No: A72860	
NPI: 1104991561		NPI: 1659445823	
3500 Whittier Blvd. # 1074	5155 057123	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5155 095467
Los Angeles, CA 90023		3900 ⁴	
(323) 604-0260		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish		(213) 307-0800	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E))	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 1 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
-		Provider Training and Experier	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

AppleCare Medical Group - Downey PPG 1911

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	•	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Rodriguez, Maria Elena,	General Practice	Rodriguez, Maria Elena,	General Practice
M.D.		M.D.	
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A43620		License No: A43620	
NPI: 1023179546		NPI: 1023179546	
2417 Whittier Blvd. # 1014	1911 056920	2417 Whittier Blvd. # 1014	5155 056920
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 881-1641		(323) 881-1641	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Office Staff Language#: Spani	ish
Self Reported Accessibility:*:		Self Reported Accessibility:*:	
Limited(EB,IB,R,E,T)		Limited(EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Hours: TU,TH 9 AM - 6 PM, M,W,F 8 AM - 5		Hours: TU,TH 9 AM - 6 PM, M,W,F 8 AM - 5	
PM	•	PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

AppleCare Medical Group - Downey PPG 1911

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Ruiz III, Ruben M., M.D.	General Practice	Ruiz III, Ruben M., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A78287		License No: A78287	
NPI: 1699701581		NPI: 1699701581	
3342 Whittier Blvd.4	5155 154469	3342 Whittier Blvd.4	1911 154469
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 267-1214		(323) 267-1214	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Mandarin,		Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Mandarin,	
Spanish		Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

AppleCare Medical Group - Downey PPG 1911

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy#

Velez, Cesar A., M.D.

General Practice

Gender: Male

License No: A53490 NPI: 1922043587

4070 E. Olympic Blvd.⁴

5155 059772

Los Angeles, CA 90023

(323) 268-8545

Prov Language: Portuguese, Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Portuguese, Spanish

Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,R,E)

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP IPA - San Fernando Valley PPG 1922

2175 Park Pl.

El Segundo, CA 90245-4705

(800) 403-4160

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC

(818) 838-4500

Hospitals Used:

Providence Holy Cross Medical Center

Valley Presbyterian Hospital

Los Angeles Specialty/ **Primary Care Physicians** PPG/Phy# **Family Practice**

Chang, Wen-Shi, M.D.

Gender: Female License No: A118395

NPI: 1508004193

1704 Colorado Blvd.⁴ 1922 195443

Los Angeles, CA 90041

(323) 256-4116

Prov Language: Korean, Mandarin, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Arabic, Armenian, Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Russian, Spanish,

Tagalog

Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 6 PM, SA 8:30 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP IPA - San Fernando Valley PPG 1922

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	-	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Paronian, Oganes, M.D.	General Practice	Paronian, Oganes, M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A54463		License No: A54463	
NPI: 1528048899		NPI: 1528048899	
1704 Colorado Blvd.4	1922 060744	5059 York Blvd.4	1922 060744
Los Angeles, CA 90041		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
(323) 256-4116		(323) 344-4144	
Prov Language: Armenian, Marathi, Russian,		Prov Language: Armenian, Marathi, Russian,	
Spanish		Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Arabic, Armenian,		Office Staff Language [#] : Armenian, Farsi,	
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Russian, Spanish,		Spanish	
Tagalog	•	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB	,IB,E)
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	•
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

1120 W Washington Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90015-3316 (213) 623-2225

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (213) 861-5950 929 S. Georgia St. Los Angeles, CA 90015

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center Glendale Adventist Medical Center Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center Good Samaritan Hospital Greater El Monte Community Hospital Monterey Park Hospital San Gabriel Valley Medical Center St. Vincent Medical Center White Memorial Medical Center

HCP IPA - East Los Angeles (PPG 5111)

2175 Park Pl. El Segundo, CA 90245-4705 (800) 403-4160

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (213) 861-5950

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center Glendale Adventist Medical Center Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center Good Samaritan Hospital Monterey Park Hospital San Gabriel Valley Medical Center St. Vincent Medical Center White Memorial Medical Center

HCP IPA - Los Angeles County (PPG 1905)

2175 Park Pl. El Segundo, CA 90245-4705 (800) 403-4160

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (213) 861-5950

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center Glendale Adventist Medical Center Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center Good Samaritan Hospital Monterey Park Hospital San Gabriel Valley Medical Center St. Vincent Medical Center White Memorial Medical Center

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

HealthCare Partners IPA - Glendale (PPG 1904)

2175 Park Pl.

El Segundo, CA 90245-4705

(800) 403-4160

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (213) 861-5950

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center Glendale Adventist Medical Center

Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center

Good Samaritan Hospital Monterey Park Hospital

San Gabriel Valley Medical Center

St. Vincent Medical Center White Memorial Medical Center

HealthCare Partners IPA - Montebello (PPG 1907)

2175 Park Pl.

El Segundo, CA 90245-4705

(800) 403-4160

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (323) 720-1114

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center Glendale Adventist Medical Center

Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center

Good Samaritan Hospital Monterey Park Hospital

San Gabriel Valley Medical Center

St. Vincent Medical Center White Memorial Medical Center

Eagle Rock Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Roman, Ricardo R., M.D. Internal Medicine

Gender: Male

License No: A79013 NPI: 1144327032

4708 Eagle Rock Blvd.⁴ 1904 141053

Eagle Rock, CA 90041

(323) 254-3700

Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalog

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: F 9 AM - 12 PM, M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Abboy, Ramadas, M.D.	ternal Medicine ¹	Abboy, Ramadas, M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A26771		License No: A26771	
NPI: 1780765933		NPI: 1780765933	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	1907 025230	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	. # 5111 025230
3100 ⁴		3100 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 263-9779		(323) 263-9779	
Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish		Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish,	Tamil	Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tamil	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-TU,TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM	, F 8:30 AM - 1	Hours: M-TU,TH 8:30 AM - 5 F	PM, F 8:30 AM - 1
PM, W 8:30 AM - 4 PM		PM, W 8:30 AM - 4 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Provider Training and Experies	nce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Abdou, Zahid J., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Agrawal, Nisha, M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: G74824		License No: A119499	
NPI: 1013938208		NPI: 1427374321	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	. # 5111 034744	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	5111 207576
100 ⁴		230 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 987-1362		(323) 226-1100	
Prov Language: Arabic, Armer	ոian, French,	Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish	
Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Cambod	ian,Khmer,
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	Gujarati, Spanish, Tagalog	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IE	3,E)	Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E,7	Γ)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 6 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No
Provider Training and Experier	nce:	Provider Training and Experience	e:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	
Airapetian, Ara, M.D.	Family Practice	Akian, Aret, M.D.	General Practice	
Gender: Male		Gender: Male		
License No: A86421		License No: A39280		
NPI: 1578543443		NPI: 1285792762		
1704 Colorado Blvd.4	1904 105901	1711 W. Temple St. # 56624	1905 074415	
Los Angeles, CA 90041		Los Angeles, CA 90026		
(323) 256-4116		(213) 413-8660		
Prov Language: Arabic, Arme	enian, Russian,	Prov Language: Armenian, Fre	Prov Language: Armenian, French, Spanish	
Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Armen	ian, French,	
Office Staff Language#: Arabi	c, Armenian,	Spanish		
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Rus	ssian, Spanish,	Accessibility:*: Limited(EB)		
Tagalog		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 6 PM, 9 PM	SA 8:30 AM - 5	Provider Training and Experien	nce:	
Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No			

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Anthony, Vincent L., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Arevalo, Rodolfo A., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A96566		License No: A63506	
NPI: 1396851903		NPI: 1487692372	
1711 W. Temple St. # 72004	1905 161166	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	5111 094033
Los Angeles, CA 90026		354 ⁴	
(888) 522-7311		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 221-5366	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh, Tagalog	Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E	Ξ)	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	,	Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No
3		Provider Training and Experienc	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Azar, Nicola F., M.D.	Family Practice	Banez, Edgar C., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A121880		License No: A52430	
NPI: 1922259787		NPI: 1275644098	
2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	5111 208432	4867 Eagle Rock Blvd.4	1904 048771
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90041	
(323) 266-6700		(323) 254-6754	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish, Ta	agalog
Office Staff Language#: Russian,	, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tagalog	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)	
Hours: M,W,F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Provider Training and Exper	ience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Barua, Soma, M.D. Gender: Female	Family Practice	Bueno, Mauricio E., M.D. ² Gender: Male	Family Practice ¹
License No: A100376		License No: G54991	
NPI: 1538200860		NPI: 1750332029	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3900 ⁴	5111 162474	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 4024	[#] 5111 502104
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 307-0800		(323) 317-9200	
Prov Language: Bengali, Spanish	1	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Hindi, M	landarin,
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Spanish, Tagalog	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)	
Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No	Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM,	SA 8 AM - 12
Provider Training and Experience	e:	PM	
		Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

²Physician is currently unavailable to new patients through this physician group.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Calleros, Gustavo, M.D.	Family Practice	Carabello, Victor G., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A74210		License No: G74827	
NPI: 1346358827		NPI: 1649293705	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	5111 102914	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. # 5111 071642
354 ⁴		L200 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 221-5366		(323) 526-2880	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,II	3,E)
Hours: F 8 AM - 12:30 PM, M-TH 8:30 AM - 5		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Castilla Yataco, Victor	Family Practice ¹	Chang, Wen-Shi, M.D.	Family Practice
Eugenio, M.D.		Gender: Female	
Gender: Male		License No: A118395	
License No: A124315		NPI: 1508004193	
NPI: 1689993743		1704 Colorado Blvd.4	1904 195443
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5111 200140	Los Angeles, CA 90041	
3000 ⁴		(323) 256-4116	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Prov Language: Korean, Man	darin, Spanish
(323) 307-8594		Office Staff Language#: Arabic	c, Armenian,
Prov Language: Spanish		Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Rus	sian, Spanish,
Office Staff Language#: Gujarat	i, Hindi, Spanish	Tagalog	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T	·)	Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 6 PM, SA 8	8:30 AM - 5 PM
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experien	ce:	Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	•	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chen, Shaw S., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Chickey, Anna Lourdes A.,	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		M.D.	
License No: G72500		Gender: Female	
NPI: 1043233281		License No: A51992	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5111 530439	NPI: 1609972207	
100 ⁴		2536 W. Temple St.4	1905 047186
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(323) 987-1362		(213) 385-7888	
Prov Language: Mandarin		Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	alog
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh, Tagalog
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB	,E)	Self Reported Accessibility:*: I	Limited(P,R,E)
Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 7	AM - 3 PM	Hours: M-F 9:30 AM - 4 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experien	ce:	Provider Training and Experie	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chuateco, Caroucel K., M.D.	Family Practice	Escobar, Juan A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A85249		License No: G58271	
NPI: 1174554059		NPI: 1932324696	
1663 Beverly Blvd. # 1014	1905 104292	1711 W. Temple St. # 36954	1905 163759
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(213) 250-0235		(213) 989-0700	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalog		Prov Language: Armenian, Russian, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	, Tagalog	Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:	
Provider Training and Experience	ᠸ.	Frovider training and Expense	IICE.

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Fedak, Marian A., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Figueroa, Manuel I., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: G18624		License No: A21870	
NPI: 1245313683		NPI: 1770679102	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5111 046750	816 S. Indiana St.4	5111 049841
3300 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 262-5432	
(323) 307-8900		Prov Language: Spanish	
Prov Language: Armenian, Spa	anish	Office Staff Language#: Span	ish
Office Staff Language#:		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(R,E)		Hours: M-W,F 9 AM - 6:30 PM	И, TH,SA 8 AM - 2
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experier	nce:	Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Ghaly, Azmy F., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Herrera, Margaret L., M.D.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A51085		License No: A63148	
NPI: 1194899336		NPI: 1861415739	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5111 049015	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5111 071491
3900 ⁴		354 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 307-0800		(323) 221-5366	
Prov Language: Arabic, Spanis	h, Tagalog	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM		Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM,	F 8 AM - 12 PM
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experien	ce:	Provider Training and Experier	nce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Huverserian, Linda J., M.D.	Family Practice	Kamdar, Anjana V., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A120212		License No: A29491	
NPI: 1255658068		NPI: 1346348638	
3920 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A ⁴	1904 194373	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. # 5111 008435
Los Angeles, CA 90065		3700 ⁴	
(323) 255-5225		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Armenian		(323) 264-4300	
Office Staff Language#: Armenia	n, Farsi,	Prov Language: Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish	
Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Viet	namese	Office Staff Language#: Spani	ish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R	,E)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM, SA 9 AM - 2 PM		Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F	9 AM - 1 PM
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Provider Training and Experie	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Karapetyan, Arman F., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Khan, Salman A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A107131		License No: A108834	
NPI: 1891928263		NPI: 1952530800	
3920 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A4	1904 164127	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5111 163005
Los Angeles, CA 90065		306 ⁴	
(323) 255-5225		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Armenian, Ru	ssian, Spanish	(323) 225-2550	
Office Staff Language#: Armer	ian, Farsi,	Prov Language: Spanish, Urdu	
Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Vi	etnamese	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,	T)	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB	,E)
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Provider Training and Experien	ce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Ku-Borden, Teresa T., M.D.	Family Practice	Lau, Alan C., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A118543		License No: A42146	
NPI: 1962722660		NPI: 1396768446	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	5111 199527	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5111 009639
230 ⁴		100 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 226-1100		(323) 987-1362	
Prov Language: Mandarin, Span	ish	Prov Language: Cantonese, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Cambod	ian,Khmer,	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Gujarati, Spanish, Tagalog		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E,T)		Hours: F 7 AM - 3 PM, M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Leung, Eric, M.D.	Internal Medicine	Lopez, Maria C., M.D.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A112863		License No: G77794	
NPI: 1194021683		NPI: 1205888922	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 1905 221765	5823 York Blvd. # 1 ⁴	1904 051458
3900 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 255-1391	
(323) 307-0800		Prov Language: Spanish, Taga	alog
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E,	,T)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM		Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM, SA	A 8:30 AM - 12
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	PM	
Provider Training and Experien	ce:	Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experier	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Luque, Hector F., D.O.	Internal Medicine	Martinez, Jorge, M.D. ²	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: 20A6465		License No: G80432	
NPI: 1558474395		NPI: 1164475588	
326 N. Soto St. ⁴	5111 046845	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	1907 062037
Los Angeles, CA 90033		230 ⁴	
(323) 268-5060		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 226-1100	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Camboo	lian,Khmer,
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM		Gujarati, Spanish, Tagalog	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E,	Γ)
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No
		Provider Training and Experience	e:

¹Board Certified

²Physician is currently unavailable to new patients through this physician group.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Meas, Morodak, M.D. Gender: Female License No: A115349	Family Practice ¹	Gender: Female License No: A80538	Internal Medicine ¹
NPI: 1124252366 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 402 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033	<i>‡</i> 5111 197862	NPI: 1629126545 4623 Eagle Rock Blvd. ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90041 (323) 340-1500	1904 155880
(323) 317-9200 Prov Language: Cambodian,Khmer, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Hindi, Mandarin,		Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spa Accessibility:*:	anish
Spanish, Tagalog Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E) Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM, SA 8 AM - 12 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Traini Provider Training and Expe	•

Provider Training and Experience:

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Moallemi, Raymond, M.D.	Family Practice	Modi, Meera J., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A112671		License No: A39972	
NPI: 1184944035		NPI: 1023024916	
4036 Whittier Blvd. # 2004	5111 190060	1100 W. Sunset Blvd.4	1905 039228
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(323) 796-0500		(213) 250-3716	
Prov Language: Farsi		Prov Language: Hindi	
Office Staff Language#: Farsi, S	Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,R)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,R	.)
Hours: W 10 AM - 5 PM, F 9 AM	Л - 2 PM,	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM	
M-TU,TH 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training (Provider Training and Experien	•	Provider Training and Experien	ce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
	Internal Medicine	Pedroza, Victor M., M.D. Gender: Male	Internal Medicine
Silvia D., M.D. Gender: Female		License No: A51722	
License No: A130292		NPI: 1760527055	
NPI: 1326458613		2705 Whittier Blvd.4	5111 041056
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	[‡] 5111 205316	Los Angeles, CA 90023	
100 ⁴		(323) 263-3861	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Prov Language: Spanish	
(323) 987-1362		Office Staff Language#: Span	ish
Prov Language: Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,	IB)
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Hours: SA 8 AM - 2 PM, M-F	8 AM - 5 PM
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,	E)	Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Provider Training and Experie	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Quijas, Francisco M., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Sevilla, Thomas A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A72860		License No: A63670	
NPI: 1659445823		NPI: 1922189125	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5111 095467	2813 N. Broadway⁴	5111 131137
3900 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 342-9764	
(213) 307-0800		Prov Language: Spanish, Ta	galog
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	Language [#] : Spanish Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		3,R,E)
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 6 PM, SA 9 AM - 2 PM	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Silva, Vasthi V., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Su, Tony C., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: G44082		License No: A84028	
NPI: 1588687719		NPI: 1457374506	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	e. # 5111 015837	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	ve. # 5111 133820
100 ⁴		100 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 987-1362		(323) 987-1362	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Mandarin, S	Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,	IB,E)	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB	,IB,E)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 6 PM		Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F	7 AM - 3 PM
Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	Cultural Competence Trainir	ng Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Sulam, David, M.D. ²	Family Practice ¹	Tarin, Lucila, M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: G59029		License No: A78418	
NPI: 1124073374		NPI: 1568417616	
5823 York Blvd. # 14	1904 016754	5823 York Blvd. # 14	1904 104980
Los Angeles, CA 90042		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
(323) 255-1575		(323) 226-1100	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Span	ish	Office Staff Language#: Span	nish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,I	E,T)	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB	s,E,T)
Hours: SA 9 AM - 12 PM, M-F	8:30 AM - 6 PM	Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM,	SA 8:30 AM - 12
Cultural Competence Training		PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
		Provider Training and Exper	ience:

¹Board Certified

²Physician is currently unavailable to new patients through this physician group.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
	Internal Medicine	Villegas, Sergio B., M.D. ²	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A124715		License No: G65363	
NPI: 1215369459		NPI: 1063463339	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 1004	# 5111 206562	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 4024	[#] 5111 021576
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 987-1362		(323) 317-9200	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	1	Office Staff Language#: Hindi, M	landarin,
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,	E)	Spanish, Tagalog	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	,	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)	
Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM,	SA 8 AM - 12
Provider Training and Experience	ce:	PM	
		Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experience	ce:

¹Board Certified

²Physician is currently unavailable to new patients through this physician group.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA
PPG 5284

6400 Canoga AVe. Ste 163 Woodland Hills, CA 91367-2435 (818) 702-0100

Urgent Care:

Express Care Mayflower Medical (626)331-2209
Greater Covina UC (626)732-9232
Encino Urgent Care (818)708-6163
Dusk to Down Urgent Care -Gardena (310)323-2273

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/ Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Internal Medicine¹

Aung, Moe, M.D.

Gender: Male

License No: A128745 NPI: 1427370618

150 N. Reno St.⁴ 5284 184504

Los Angeles, CA 90026

(323) 635-1140

Prov Language: Burmese

Office Staff Language[#]: Ilocano, Spanish,

Tagalog

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Hours: M,F 9 AM - 6 PM, TU-TH 9 AM - 4 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Azar, Nicola F., M.D.	Family Practice	Chu, Cheryl T., M.D.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A121880		License No: A98249	
NPI: 1922259787		NPI: 1871701649	
2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	5284 208432	767 N. Hill St. # 2004	5284 185188
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(323) 266-6700		(213) 808-1792	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Burmese, C	antonese, Fujian,
Office Staff Language#: Russian	, Spanish	Mandarin, Spanish	•
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Office Staff Language#: Burn	nese, Cantonese,
Hours: M,W,F 9 AM - 6 PM		Fukienese, Mandarin	
Cultural Competence Training C	completed: No	Accessibility:*: Limited(E,T)	
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
· ·		Cultural Competence Training	ng Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experi	ience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Feldsher, Zhanna, M.D.	General Practice	Gorlitsky, Kendra F., M.D. ³	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A110463		License No: G61804	
NPI: 1104157601		NPI: 1902992134	
2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	5284 161018	1625 E. Fourth St.4	5284 075658
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 266-6700		(323) 268-8391	
Prov Language: Russian, Spani	ish	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Russiar	n, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Hours: M,F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: M-F 7 AM - 5 PM, SA 7	:30 AM - 1 PM
Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience	ce:	Provider Training and Experier	nce:

¹Board Certified

³Physician is currently not accepting new patients.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Huang, Hui L., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Kim, Lauren, M.D. ³	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A128748		License No: A79083	
NPI: 1053607887		NPI: 1801819321	
767 N. Hill St. # 2004	5284 213466	1625 E. Fourth St.4	5284 101597
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 808-1792		(323) 268-8391	
Prov Language: Mandarin		Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish
Office Staff Language#: Burme	ese, Cantonese,	Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Fukienese, Mandarin		Hours: M-F 7 AM - 4:30 PM	
Accessibility:*: Limited(E,T)		Cultural Competence Trainir	ng Completed: No
Hours: M-SA 8 AM - 5 PM		Provider Training and Exper	ience:

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

³Physician is currently not accepting new patients.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Lee, Woo S., M.D.	Family Practice ¹	Lui, Priscilla, M.D.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A85330		License No: A145104	
NPI: 1386663185		NPI: 1174885255	
4448 York Blvd.4	5284 107433	1625 E. Fourth St.4	5284 230615
Los Angeles, CA 90041		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 635-1140		(323) 268-8391	
Prov Language: Korean		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Arme	nian, Spanish,	Office Staff Language#: Spa	anish
Tagalog		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,I	B,E)	Hours: M-F 7 AM - 5 PM, S	A 7:30 AM - 12 PM
Hours: SA 9 AM - 1 PM, M-F	8:30 AM - 5:30	Cultural Competence Traini	
PM		Provider Training and Expe	•
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No		

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
McDowell, Mark K., M.D.	Family Practice ¹	Partovi, Susan M., M.D. ³	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A113810		License No: A55312	
NPI: 1912165788		NPI: 1447313390	
2512 Alta St. ⁴	5284 162832	1625 E. Fourth St.4	5284 199296
Los Angeles, CA 90031		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 541-1411		(323) 268-8391	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	า	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,R	,E)	Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Hours: W,F 8:30 AM - 5 PM, SA 7 AM - 3:30		Hours: M-F 7 AM - 4:30 PM	
PM, M-TU,TH 8:30 AM - 7:30 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed:	
Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No	Provider Training and Experie	nce:

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

³Physician is currently not accepting new patients.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Pierce, Samuel L., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Potter, Marla K., M.D. ³	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: G70056		License No: A137121	
NPI: 1699718270		NPI: 1851653059	
2032 Marengo St.4	5284 036070	1625 E. Fourth St.4	5284 215540
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 987-1030		(323) 268-8391	
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		Hours: SA 7:30 AM - 1 PM, M-F 7 AM - 4:30	
Hours: M-TU,F 8 AM - 4 PM		PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

³Physician is currently not accepting new patients.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Price, Lestina C., M.D.	Obstetrics/	Tse, Dennis T., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female	Gynecology	Gender: Male	
License No: A101168		License No: G64402	
NPI: 1376720219		NPI: 1447360508	
180 Union Pl. ⁴	5284 213397	767 N. Hill St. # 2004	5284 022986
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(323) 644-3885		(213) 808-1792	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: Burmese, C	Cantonese,
Accessibility:*:		Mandarin, Spanish	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5:30 PM		Office Staff Language#: Burn	mese, Cantonese,
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Fukienese, Mandarin	
Provider Training and Experie	•	Accessibility:*: Limited(E,T)	
		Hours: M-SA 8 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Traini	ng Completed: No
		Provider Training and Expension	rience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Tse, Dennis T., M.D.	Internal Medicine	White, Kathryn C., M.D.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: G64402		License No: A67922	
NPI: 1447360508		NPI: 1659448918	
817 W. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	5284 022986	1625 E. Fourth St.4	5284 097442
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 808-1792		(323) 268-8391	
Prov Language: Burmese, Can	tonese,	Prov Language: Spanish	
Mandarin, Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	า
Office Staff Language#:		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Accessibility:*:		Hours: W-TH 7:30 AM - 12 PM	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Provider Training and Experience	•

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Healthcare Partners IPA - Arcadia PPG 1962

2175 Park Pl.

El Segundo, CA 90245-4705

(800) 403-4160

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partner UCC (626) 795-2244

Hospitals Used:

Methodist Hospital of Southern California

HealthCare Partners IPA - East West (PPG 5129)

2175 Park Pl.

El Segundo, CA 90245-4705

(800) 403-4160

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (626) 795-2244

Hospitals Used:

Methodist Hospital of Southern California San Gabriel Valley Medical Center Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Chieng, An Pang, M.D. Internal Medicine¹

Gender: Male

License No: G66648 NPI: 1821030305

3301 N. Eastern Ave.⁴ 5129 502770

Los Angeles, CA 90032

(323) 225-2351

Prov Language: Cantonese, Mandarin

Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Mandarin,

Spanish, Vietnamese

Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Hours: W-TH 9 AM - 6 PM, M-TU 2 PM - 6 PM,

F 2 AM - 6 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Healthcare Partners IPA - Arcadia PPG 1962

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Lin, John, M.D.	Family Practice	Show, Wei-Der, M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A39314		License No: A48048	
NPI: 1144392630		NPI: 1386686889	
1148 S. Rowan Ave. # 2 ⁴	5129 056412	3301 N. Eastern Ave.4	5129 057018
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90032	
(323) 261-6173		(323) 225-2351	
Prov Language: Cantonese, Spanish		Prov Language: Cantonese,	, Mandarin, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Can	tonese, Mandarin,
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,	E)	Spanish, Vietnamese	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM, SA 9 AM - 2 PM		Self Reported Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Hours: M,W 9 AM - 6 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training	ng Completed: No
		Provider Training and Exper	rience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Lakeside Med Grp - Burbank/N. Hollywood PPG 1987

8510 Balboa Blvd Suite 275 Northridge, CA 91325-5809 (818) 654-3400

Urgent Care:

Plaza Urgent Care Center (818) 295-5920 Healthline Medical Group (818) 997-7711 Verdugo Hills Urgent Care (818) 241-4331

Hospitals Used:

Providence Holy Cross Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Agababian, Gor, M.D.

General Practice

Gender: Male

License No: A93668 NPI: 1063442143

3920 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A4

1987 154347

Los Angeles, CA 90065

(323) 255-5225

Prov Language: Armenian, Russian, Spanish Office Staff Language[#]: Armenian, Farsi, Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Lakeside Medical Group - Central Valley PPG 1990

8510 Balboa Blvd Suite 275 Northridge, CA 91325-5809 (818) 654-3400

Urgent Care:

Plaza Urgent Care Center (818) 295-5920 Healthline Medical Group (818) 997-7711 Verdugo Hills Urgent Care (818) 241-4331

Hospitals Used:

Providence Holy Cross Medical Center Valley Presbyterian Hospital

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Huverserian, Linda J., M.D. Family Practice

Huverserian, Linda J., M.D. Gender: Female License No: A120212

NPI: 1255658068

3920 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A⁴ 1990 194373

Los Angeles, CA 90065

(323) 255-5225

Prov Language: Armenian

Office Staff Language[#]: Armenian, Farsi, Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM, SA 9 AM - 2 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

1823 141053

Primary Care Providers

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

8510 Balboa Blvd Suite 275 Northridge, CA 91325-5809 (818) 654-3400

Urgent Care:

Verdugo Hills Urgent Care (818) 241-4331

Mon - Fri 5:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.

Sat, Sun & Holidays 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.

Hospitals Used:

Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center

Eagle Rock Specialty/ Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Roman, Ricardo R., M.D. Internal Medicine

Gender: Male

License No: A79013 NPI: 1144327032

4708 Eagle Rock Blvd.4

Eagle Rock, CA 90041

(323) 254-3700

Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalog

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: F 9 AM - 12 PM, M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Airapetian, Ara, M.D.	General Practice	Akian, Aret, M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A86421		License No: A39280	
NPI: 1578543443		NPI: 1285792762	
1704 Colorado Blvd.4	1823 105901	1711 W. Temple St. # 56624	1823 074415
Los Angeles, CA 90041		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(323) 256-4116		(213) 413-8660	
Prov Language: Arabic, Armenian, Russian,		Prov Language: Armenian, French, Spanish	
Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Armenian, French,	
Office Staff Language#: Arabid	c, Armenian,	Spanish	
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Rus	sian, Spanish,	Accessibility:*: Limited(EB)	
Tagalog		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 6 PM, 5 PM	SA 8:30 AM - 5	Provider Training and Experien	nce:
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No		

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	•	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Bulaon, Carlos O., M.D.	Family Practice	Bustamante, Ador A., M.D.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A48343		License No: A54189	
NPI: 1285796375		NPI: 1649202433	
3500 Whittier Blvd. # 1054	1823 059654	5417 York Blvd ⁴	1823 090622
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
(323) 262-8100		(747) 241-8782	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalo	og	Prov Language: Spanish, Taga	alog
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	, Tagalog	Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,	E)	Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)	
Hours: F-SA 9 AM - 2 PM, M-TH	I 9 AM - 6 PM	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experier	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Calvert, Stephen E., M.D.	General Practice	Chickey, Anna Lourdes A.,	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		M.D.	
License No: A30899		Gender: Female	
NPI: 1083747612		License No: A51992	
3742 Whittier Blvd.4	1823 217604	NPI: 1609972207	
Los Angeles, CA 90023		2536 W. Temple St.4	1823 047186
(323) 780-4100		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
Prov Language: Spanish		(213) 385-7888	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalog	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tagalog	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM	, SA 8 AM - 5	Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,R,E)	
PM	•	Hours: M-F 9:30 AM - 4 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experien	ice:	Provider Training and Experie	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Chuateco, Caroucel K., M.D.	Family Practice	De Leon, Maria L., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A85249		License No: A73468	
NPI: 1174554059		NPI: 1285775437	
1663 Beverly Blvd. # 1014	1823 104292	2933 Whittier Blvd.4	1823 149470
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(213) 250-0235		(323) 263-2669	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalog		Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalog	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish,	, Tagalog	Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,I	E)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experi	• .

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Escobar, Juan A., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Feldsher, Zhanna, M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: G58271		License No: A110463	
NPI: 1932324696		NPI: 1104157601	
1711 W. Temple St. # 36004	1823 163759	2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	1823 161018
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 989-0700		(323) 266-6700	
Prov Language: Armenian, Ru	ssian, Spanish	Prov Language: Russian, Spani	sh
Office Staff Language#: Hindi,	Punjabi, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Russian, Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 4 PM		Hours: M,F 9 AM - 6 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experier	nce:	Provider Training and Experience	ce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Hlaing, Kyi S., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Kiley, Antuan, M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A144043		License No: G74952	
NPI: 1902240229		NPI: 1619140050	
2226 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	1823 239812	1711 W. Temple St. # 56894	1823 058477
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(323) 266-4446		(818) 631-9722	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: French, Spar	nish, Tagalog
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 7 PM, SA 9	AM - 2 PM	Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed:	Hours: M-F 11 AM - 7 PM	
Provider Training and Experien	•	Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	
Kiley, Antuan, M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Manoukian, Arthur, M.D.	Internal Medicine	
Gender: Male		Gender: Male		
License No: G74952		License No: A75961		
NPI: 1619140050		NPI: 1811948540		
2815 W. Sunset Blvd. # 1084	1823 058477	5059 York Blvd.4	1823 102517	
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90042		
(213) 484-6995		(323) 344-4144		
Prov Language: French, Span		Prov Language: Armenian, R	Prov Language: Armenian, Russian, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Frenc	n, Japanese	Office Staff Language#: Armenian, Farsi,		
Accessibility:*:		Spanish		
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,	IB,E)	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 7:30 AM - 6:30 P	M	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	
		Provider Training and Experie	ence:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Pedrano, Guadalupe C.,	Family Practice	Pullen, Jo Ann C., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
M.D.		Gender: Female	
Gender: Female		License No: G54941	
License No: A40246		NPI: 1225005663	
NPI: 1174786073		1711 W. Temple St. # 76064	1823 048910
2209 N. San Fernando Rd.4	1823 046020	Los Angeles, CA 90026	
Los Angeles, CA 90065		(213) 207-5050	
(323) 226-0511		Office Staff Language#: Spani	ish, Tagalog
Prov Language: Spanish, Tagal	_	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E	≣)
Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tagalog		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E)		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Hours: TH-F 10 AM - 6 PM, W 10 AM - 1:30 PM		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Tracy, Robert A., D.O.	Family Practice	Washington, Robert D.,	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		M.D.	
License No: 20A12632		Gender: Male	
NPI: 1316219058		License No: G68728	
3056 Fletcher Dr.4	1823 206558	NPI: 1295702637	
Los Angeles, CA 90065		1711 W. Temple St. # 76064	1823 048929
(323) 256-2231		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	alog	(213) 207-5060	
Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh, Tagalog	Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh, Tagalog
Self Reported Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E	Ξ)
Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	,
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Provider Training and Experie	nce:
Provider Training and Experie	nce:		

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Wong, Tin S., D.O.

Family Practice

Gender: Male

License No: 20A13729

NPI: 1588927552

1823 227644

711 W. College St. # 208⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 625-3182

Prov Language: Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanish Office Staff Language*: Cantonese, Spanish

Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 4:30 PM, SA 10 AM - 1 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Physician Associates of the Greater San Gabriel Valley-Pasadena/Arcadia-Div of Healthcare Partners PPG 5182

2175 Park Pl.

El Segundo, CA 90245-4705 (800) 403-4160

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners Urgent Care

HealthCare Partners UCC - (626)795-2244

Hospitals Used:

Methodist Hospital of Southern California

Physician Associates of the Greater San Gabriel Valley-Beverly-Div of Healthcare Partners (PPG 5184)

2175 Park Pl.

El Segundo, CA 90245-4705

(800) 403-4160

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UC (323) 720-1144

Physician Associates of the Greater San Gabriel Valley-San Gabriel-Div of Heathcare Partners (PPG 5186)

2175 Park Pl.

El Segundo, CA 90245-4705

(800) 403-4160

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (626)795-2244

Hospitals Used:

San Gabriel Valley Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Arevalo, Rodolfo A., M.D.

Family Practice

Gender: Male

License No: A63506 NPI: 1487692372

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 5184 094033

354⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 221-5366

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language*: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB) Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Physician Associates of the Greater San Gabriel Valley-Pasadena/Arcadia-Div of Healthcare Partn

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Calleros, Gustavo, M.D.	Family Practice	Castillo, Hector R., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A74210		License No: A76158	
NPI: 1346358827		NPI: 1659366136	
1701 E. C Chavez Ave. # 354	5182 102914	4857 Huntington Dr. North ⁴	5182 106915
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90032	
(323) 221-5366		(323) 226-9042	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Physician Associates of the Greater San Gabriel Valley-Pasadena/Arcadia-Div of Healthcare Partners

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chieng, An Pang, M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Herrera, Margaret L., M.D.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: G66648		License No: A63148	
NPI: 1821030305		NPI: 1861415739	
3301 N. Eastern Ave.4	5186 502770	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. # 5184 071491
Los Angeles, CA 90032		354 ⁴	
(323) 225-2351		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Cantonese	e, Mandarin	(323) 221-5366	
Office Staff Language#: Car	ntonese, Mandarin,	Prov Language: Spanish	
Spanish, Vietnamese		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Self Reported Accessibility:	*.	Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM,	F 8 AM - 12 PM
Hours: W-TH 9 AM - 6 PM, M-TU 2 PM - 6 PM,		•	
F 2 AM - 6 PM	,	Provider Training and Experien	•

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Physician Associates of the Greater San Gabriel Valley-Pasadena/Arcadia-Div of Healthcare Partn

		- A I	0 11/
Los Angeles	Specialty/	•	Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#	Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#
Lin, John, M.D.	Family Practice	Ma, Lisa, M.D. ²	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A39314		License No: A70797	
NPI: 1144392630		NPI: 1639125487	
1148 S. Rowan Ave. # 2 ⁴	5186 056412	4857 Huntington Dr. North ⁴	5182 095476
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90032	
(323) 261-6173		(323) 226-9042	
Prov Language: Cantonese, Spanish		Prov Language: Japanese, Ma	ındarin, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Cantone	se, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM, SA 9 AM - 2 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Provider Training and Experier	nce:

¹Board Certified

²Physician is currently unavailable to new patients through this physician group.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Physician Associates of the Greater San Gabriel Valley-Pasadena/Arcadia-Div of Healthcare Partners

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Shah, Kiritkumar S., M.D.	Family Practice	Silva, Juan A., M.D.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A36850		License No: A69892	
NPI: 1942246285		NPI: 1790738110	
3434 Whittier Blvd.4	5184 056448	4857 Huntington Dr. North ⁴	5182 095477
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90032	
(323) 268-6751		(323) 226-9042	
Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Hindi, S	panish	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Hours: TH-F 10 AM - 4 PM, W 10 AM - 1 PM		Hours: SA 9 AM - 1 PM, F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Physician Associates of the Greater San Gabriel Valley-Pasadena/Arcadia-Div of Healthcare Partn

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Tracy, Robert A., D.O.

Family Practice

Gender: Male

License No: 20A12632 NPI: 1316219058

3056 Fletcher Dr.⁴ 5182 206558

Los Angeles, CA 90065

(323) 256-2231

Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalog

Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tagalog

Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T) Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

1025 N. Brand Blvd. Ste 100 Glendale, CA 91202-3631 (818) 265-0800

Urgent Care:

Reseda Urgent Care (818) 996-4888 Mend Urgent Care (818) 843-8555 Healthcare Partners Med Grp (818) 838-4500 Rapid Care (818) 265-2200

Hospitals Used:

Valley Presbyterian Hospital

Preferred IPA of California (PPG 5380)

1025 N. Brand Blvd. Ste 100 Glendale, CA 91202-3631 (818) 265-0800

Urgent Care:

Reseda Urgent Care (818) 996-4888 Mend Urgent Care (818) 843-8555 Healthcare Partners Med Grp (818) 838-4500 Rapid Care (818) 265-2200

Hospitals Used:

Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center

Preferred IPA of California (PPG 5356)

1025 N. Brand Blvd. Ste 100 Glendale, CA 91202-3631 (818) 265-0800

Urgent Care:

Reseda Urgent Care (818) 996-4888 Mend Urgent Care (818) 843-8555 Healthcare Partners Med Grp (818) 838-4500 Rapid Care (818) 265-2200

Hospitals Used:

Monterey Park Hospital

Preferred IPA of California (PPG 5381)

1025 N. Brand Blvd. Ste 100 Glendale, CA 91202-3631 (818) 265-0800

Urgent Care:

Reseda Urgent Care (818) 996-4888 Mend Urgent Care (818) 843-8555 Healthcare Partners Med Grp (818) 838-4500 Rapid Care (818) 265-2200

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Agababian, Gor, M.D.	General Practice	Airapetian, Ara, M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A93668		License No: A86421	
NPI: 1063442143		NPI: 1578543443	
3920 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A4	5380 154347	1704 Colorado Blvd.4	5380 105901
Los Angeles, CA 90065		Los Angeles, CA 90041	
(323) 255-5225		(323) 256-4116	
Prov Language: Armenian, Russian, Spanish		Prov Language: Arabic, Armenian, Russian,	
Office Staff Language#: Armenian, Farsi,		Spanish	
Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Vie	tnamese	Office Staff Language#: Arabi	c, Armenian,
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T	-)	Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Russian, Spanish,	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	•	Tagalog	
Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No	Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)	
Provider Training and Experience:		Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 6 PM, SA 8:30 AM - 5	
		PM	
		Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experie	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Akian, Aret, M.D.	General Practice	Azar, Nicola F., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A39280		License No: A121880	
NPI: 1285792762		NPI: 1922259787	
1711 W. Temple St. # 56624	5381 074415	2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	5356 208432
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 413-8660		(323) 266-6700	
Prov Language: Armenian, Fre	nch, Spanish	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Armen	ian, French,	Office Staff Language#: Russian	, Spanish
Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB)		Hours: M,W,F 9 AM - 6 PM	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Banez, Edgar C., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Barua, Soma, M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A52430		License No: A100376	
NPI: 1275644098		NPI: 1538200860	
4867 Eagle Rock Blvd.4	5380 048771	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	<i>‡</i> 5356 162474
Los Angeles, CA 90041		3900 ⁴	
(323) 254-6754		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	alog	(323) 307-0800	
Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh, Tagalog	Prov Language: Bengali, Spanis	sh
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Bulaon, Carlos O., M.D. Gender: Male License No: A48343 NPI: 1285796375 3500 Whittier Blvd. # 1054	General Practice	Castilla Yataco, Victor Eugenio, M.D. Gender: Male License No: A124315 NPI: 1689993743	Family Practice ¹
Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 262-8100 Prov Language: Spanish, Taga Office Staff Language#: Spanis Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,F	h, Tagalog	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 3300 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 307-8597 Prov Language: Spanish	# 5356 200140
Hours: F-SA 9 AM - 2 PM, M-T Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experier	H 9 AM - 6 PM Completed: No	Office Staff Language*: Accessibility:*: Limited(R,E) Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training (Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chang, Wen-Shi, M.D.	Family Practice	Chickey, Anna Lourdes A.,	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female		M.D.	
License No: A118395		Gender: Female	
NPI: 1508004193		License No: A51992	
1704 Colorado Blvd.4	5380 195443	NPI: 1609972207	
Los Angeles, CA 90041		2536 W. Temple St.4	5381 047186
(323) 256-4116		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
Prov Language: Korean, Mand	arin, Spanish	(213) 385-7888	
Office Staff Language#: Arabic,	, Armenian,	Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	alog
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Russ	ian, Spanish,	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh, Tagalog
Tagalog		Self Reported Accessibility:*: I	Limited(P,R,E)
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)		Hours: M-F 9:30 AM - 4 PM	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 6 PM, SA 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chieng, An Pang, M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Chuateco, Caroucel K., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: G66648		License No: A85249	
NPI: 1821030305		NPI: 1174554059	
3301 N. Eastern Ave. ⁴	5356 502770	1663 Beverly Blvd. # 1014	5381 104292
Los Angeles, CA 90032		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(323) 225-2351		(213) 250-0235	
Prov Language: Cantonese,	Mandarin	Prov Language: Spanish, Tagal	og
Office Staff Language#: Cant	onese, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	ı, Tagalog
Spanish, Vietnamese		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)	
Self Reported Accessibility:*:	·	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No
Hours: W-TH 9 AM - 6 PM, N	И-TU 2 PM - 6 PM,	Provider Training and Experience	ce:
F 2 AM - 6 PM		-	
Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No		

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Ellis, Anthony R., D.O.	Family Practice	Escobar, Juan A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: 20A14995		License No: G58271	
NPI: 1801959697		NPI: 1932324696	
5059 York Blvd.4	5380 226571	1711 W. Temple St. # 36004	5381 163759
Los Angeles, CA 90042		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(323) 344-4144		(213) 989-0700	
Office Staff Language#: Armenian, Farsi,		Prov Language: Armenian, Russian, Spanish	
Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Hindi,	Punjabi, Spanish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,	IB,E)	Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 7:30 AM - 6:30 PM, SA 8:30 AM - 5		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 4 PM	

PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Feldsher, Zhanna, M.D.	General Practice	Flagg, Gwenervere L., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A110463		License No: G42472	
NPI: 1104157601		NPI: 1548216674	
2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	5356 161018	2020 E. First St.4	5356 570877
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 266-6700		(323) 980-9600	
Prov Language: Russian, Span	sh	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Russiar	n, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E,T)	
Hours: M,F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM, SA 9 AM - 2 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Floutsis, Grace, M.D. Gender: Female License No: G72158 NPI: 1518053735 1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		Ghaly, Azmy F., M.D. Gender: Male License No: A51085 NPI: 1194899336 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	Internal Medicine # 5356 049015
5000 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1200 Office Staff Language [#] : Arabic, Fa Hebrew, Korean, Spanish, Tagalo		3900 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (213) 307-0800 Prov Language: Arabic, Spanis Office Staff Language [#] : Spanis	
Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experien	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Huverserian, Linda J., M.D.	Family Practice	Iqbal, Muhammad R., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A120212		License No: A94608	
NPI: 1255658068		NPI: 1578515896	
3920 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A4	5380 194373	1704 Colorado Blvd. ⁴	5380 138623
Los Angeles, CA 90065		Los Angeles, CA 90041	
(323) 255-5225		(323) 256-4116	
Prov Language: Armenian		Prov Language: Hindi, Punjab	i, Tagalog, Urdu
Office Staff Language#: Armenia	ın, Farsi,	Office Staff Language#: Arabic	c, Armenian,
Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Viet	namese	Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Rus	sian, Spanish,
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)		Tagalog	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM, SA 9 A	AM - 2 PM	Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)	
Cultural Competence Training C		Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 6 PM, 8	SA 8:30 AM - 5
Provider Training and Experience	•	PM	
Ç i		Cultural Competence Training	•
		Provider Training and Experie	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
		Filliary Care Filysicians	
lqbal, Muhammad R., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Jelen, Betty S., M.D. ³	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A94608		License No: A35493	
NPI: 1578515896		NPI: 1851513741	
1704 Colorado Blvd.4	5277 138623	2020 E. First St.4	5356 008095
Los Angeles, CA 90041		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 256-4116		(323) 980-9600	
Prov Language: Hindi, Punjabi	, Tagalog, Urdu	Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	alog, Urdu
Office Staff Language#: Arabic	, Armenian,	Office Staff Language#: Span	ish
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Russ	sian, Spanish,	Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E,T)	
Tagalog		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	, ,
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)		Cultural Competence Training	r Completed: No
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 6 PM, S	A 8:30 AM - 5	Provider Training and Experie	
PM		2	

Provider Training and Experience:

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

¹Board Certified

³Physician is currently not accepting new patients.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Kevorkian, Siranoush H.,	General Practice	Khan, Salman A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
M.D.		Gender: Male	
Gender: Female		License No: A108834	
License No: A35663		NPI: 1952530800	
NPI: 1457416265		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	e. # 5356 163005
3920 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A ⁴	5380 074428	306 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90065		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 255-5225		(323) 225-2550	
Prov Language: Armenian, Romanian, Russian,		Prov Language: Spanish, Urdu	
Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spar	
Office Staff Language#: Armenian, Farsi,		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	
Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	, ,
		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Lau, Christopher T., M.D.	Family Practice	Lau, Christopher T., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A54895		License No: A54895	
NPI: 1548365968		NPI: 1548365968	
5420 N. Figueroa St.	5277 078032	5420 N. Figueroa St.	5380 078032
Los Angeles, CA 90042		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
(323) 256-3884		(323) 256-3884	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tamil		Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tamil	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	•	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Lau, Christopher T., M.D.	Family Practice	Lee, Kenneth S., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A54895		License No: A53421	
NPI: 1548365968		NPI: 1831149475	
5820 N. Figueroa St. ⁴	5380 078032	5420 N. Figueroa St.	5380 076510
Los Angeles, CA 90042		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
(323) 256-6000		(323) 256-3884	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Burmese, M	Mandarin, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	ı, Tamil	Office Staff Language#: Spa	nish, Tamil
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,R,	T)	Accessibility:*:	
Hours: TH 8 AM - 5 PM, M-W 8 AM - 4 PM, F 8		Hours: TU 8 AM - 5 PM	
AM - 12 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Leung, Eric, M.D.	Internal Medicine	Manoukian, Arthur, M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A112863		License No: A75961	
NPI: 1194021683		NPI: 1811948540	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5356 221765	5059 York Blvd.4	5380 102517
3900 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 344-4144	
(323) 307-0800		Prov Language: Armenian, R	Russian, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Spanisl	h	Office Staff Language#: Arme	enian, Farsi,
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Spanish	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,	IB,E)
Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No	Hours: M-F 7:30 AM - 6:30 P	°M
Provider Training and Experien	ce:	Cultural Competence Trainin Provider Training and Experi	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Mejia, Leonidas V., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Meza, Martha A., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A80800		License No: A80538	
NPI: 1528170610		NPI: 1629126545	
4075 Whittier Blvd.4	5356 105276	4623 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A ⁴	5380 155880
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90041	
(323) 264-4924		(323) 340-1500	
Prov Language: Spanish, Taga	alog	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Arabic,	, Spanish,	Office Staff Language#: Span	ish
Tagalog		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E	Ξ)	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 6 PM		Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Provider Training and Experience	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Munoz, Ruben A., M.D.	Family Practice ¹	Natividad, Alberto V., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A119231		License No: A40458	
NPI: 1265771356		NPI: 1851464838	
5428 N. Figueroa St. ⁴	5381 196987	1711 W. Temple St. # 32004	5381 050647
Los Angeles, CA 90042		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(323) 256-3884		(213) 989-1951	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Ilocano, Span	ish, Tagalog
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	1	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh, Tagalog
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,T)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IE	3)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience	ce:	Provider Training and Experien	nce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Nikakhtar, Nehzat, M.D.	General Practice	Pedrano, Guadalupe C.,	General Practice
Gender: Female		M.D.	
License No: A36773		Gender: Female	
NPI: 1427062348		License No: A40246	
3444 Whittier Blvd. # A	5381 067569	NPI: 1174786073	
Los Angeles, CA 90023		2209 N. San Fernando Rd. ⁴	5380 046020
(323) 264-2670		Los Angeles, CA 90065	
Prov Language: Armenian, F	arsi, Spanish	(323) 226-0511	
Office Staff Language#: Farsi, Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	alog
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh, Tagalog
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 F	PM	Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,	E)
Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No	Hours: TH-F 10 AM - 6 PM, W	/ 10 AM - 1:30 PM
Provider Training and Experi	•	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
		Provider Training and Experie	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Quijas, Francisco M., M.D.		Tracy, Robert A., D.O.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A72860		License No: 20A12632	
NPI: 1659445823		NPI: 1316219058	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5356 095467	3056 Fletcher Dr.4	5380 206558
3900 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90065	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 256-2231	
(213) 307-0800		Prov Language: Spanish, Taga	alog
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh, Tagalog
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Self Reported Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experien	ce:	Provider Training and Experier	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Tran, Daniel T., M.D.	General Practice	Wang, Shuo S., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: G77436		License No: A76144	
NPI: 1063574150		NPI: 1538232137	
3500 Whittier Blvd. # 1054	5356 076113	711 W. College St. # 2054	5381 134266
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(323) 262-8100		(213) 261-0889	
Prov Language: Spanish, Viet	namese	Prov Language: Mandarin, S	Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tagalog		Office Staff Language#: Man	darin, Spanish
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,	R,E)	Self Reported Accessibility:*	
Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 6 PM, F-	SA 9 AM - 2 PM	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM	
Provider Training and Experie	•	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
		Provider Training and Experi	ience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Las Annalas	0	I as Amusias	On a siglf of
Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Willard, Cynthia L., M.D.		Wosk, Samuel R., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Female	. a.i.i., i radioo	Gender: Male	233.41 14000
License No: A55890		License No: A56374	
NPI: 1467589325		NPI: 1689604951	
1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	# 5356 142811		5356 076841
5000		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 264-4006	
(323) 987-1200		Prov Language: Spanish	
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish
Office Staff Language#: Arabic		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,I	E)
Hebrew, Korean, Spanish, Tag	galog	Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F	9 AM - 12 PM, SA
Self Reported Accessibility:*:		9 AM - 1 PM	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Cultural Competence Training	ng Completed: No
Hours: SA 9 AM - 3 PM, M,W,	F 8 AM - 5 PM,	Provider Training and Exper	ience:
TU,TH 8 AM - 7 PM			

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Wosk, Samuel R., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Yacomotti, Luciana M., M.D.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	•
License No: A56374		License No: A123599	
NPI: 1689604951		NPI: 1922328517	
3412 Whittier Blvd.4	5356 076841	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 3	# 5356 199514
Los Angeles, CA 90023		3000	
(323) 264-4006		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 307-8597	
Office Staff Language#: Span	ish	Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E	Ξ)	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	1
Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F	9 AM - 12 PM, SA	Self Reported Accessibility:*:	
9 AM - 1 PM	,	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	Hours: TU,TH 9 AM - 6 PM	
Provider Training and Experie	ence:	Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. **PPG 5441**

600 city Parkway West Ste 800 Orange, CA 92868-2948 (714) 796-5900

Nuestra Familia Medical Group (PPG 5417)

600 City Parkway West Ste 800 Orange, CA 92868-2948 (714) 796-5900

Hospitals Used:

St. Francis Medical Center Whittier Hospital Medical Center

Prospect Medical Group (PPG 5421)

600 City Parkway West Ste 800 Orange, CA 92868-2948 (800) 708-3230

Hospitals Used:

Southern California Hospital at Culver City

Prospect Professional Care (PPG 5419)

600 City Pkwy. W. Ste. 800 Orange, CA 92868-2948 (714) 796-5900

Hospitals Used:

Whittier Hospital Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/ **Primary Care Physicians** PPG/Phy#

Azar, Nicola F., M.D.

Family Practice

Gender: Male

License No: A121880 NPI: 1922259787

5421 208432 2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 266-6700

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Russian, Spanish

Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E) Hours: M,W,F 9 AM - 6 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Azar, Nicola F., M.D.	Family Practice	Azar, Nicola F., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A121880		License No: A121880	
NPI: 1922259787		NPI: 1922259787	
2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	5419 208432	2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	5417 208432
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 266-6700		(323) 266-6700	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Russian	, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Russian	, Spanish
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Hours: M,W,F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: M,W,F 9 AM - 6 PM	
Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No	Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No
Provider Training and Experienc	e:	Provider Training and Experience	e:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Barua, Soma, M.D.	Family Practice	Barua, Soma, M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A100376		License No: A100376	
NPI: 1538200860		NPI: 1538200860	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	5417 162474	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	5419 162474
3900 ⁴		3900 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 307-0800		(323) 307-0800	
Prov Language: Bengali, Spanisl	า	Prov Language: Bengali, Spanish	1
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No	Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Provider Training and Experience	e:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Calvert, Stephen E., M.D.	General Practice	Calvert, Stephen E., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A30899		License No: A30899	
NPI: 1083747612		NPI: 1083747612	
3742 Whittier Blvd.4	5421 217604	3742 Whittier Blvd.4	5417 217604
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 780-4100		(323) 780-4100	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM	, SA 8 AM - 5	Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM	M, SA 8 AM - 5
PM	•	PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experier	rce:	Provider Training and Experie	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Calvert, Stephen E., M.D.	General Practice	Carabello, Victor G., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A30899		License No: G74827	
NPI: 1083747612		NPI: 1649293705	
3742 Whittier Blvd.4	5419 217604	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. # 5417 071642
Los Angeles, CA 90023		L200 ⁴	
(323) 780-4100		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 526-2880	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM	, SA 8 AM - 5	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,II	B,E)
PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	•
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experien	ce:	Provider Training and Experie	nce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Gender: Male License No: G74827	ternal Medicine ¹	Ghaly, Azmy F., M.D. Gender: Male License No: A51085	Internal Medicine
NPI: 1649293705 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # L200 ⁴	5419 071642	NPI: 1194899336 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 3900 ⁴	# 5417 049015
Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 526-2880		Los Angeles, CA 90033 (213) 307-0800	
Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Prov Language: Arabic, Spanis Office Staff Language#: Spanis	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	-)	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy #	Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#
Ghaly, Azmy F., M.D. Inter- Gender: Male License No: A51085 NPI: 1194899336 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 539004 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (213) 307-0800 Prov Language: Arabic, Spanish, Ta- Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM Cultural Competence Training Comprovider Training and Experience:	agalog	Gender: Male License No: A112863 NPI: 1194021683	sh Completed: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Leung, Eric, M.D.	Internal Medicine	Marsh, Alva A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A112863		License No: C22547	
NPI: 1194021683		NPI: 1619036621	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. # 5417 221765	661 Milford St.	5419 045372
3900 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(310) 638-1100	
(323) 307-0800		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Traini	ng Completed: No
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Provider Training and Expe	rience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Marsh, Alva A., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Moallemi, Raymond, M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: C22547		License No: A112671	
NPI: 1619036621		NPI: 1184944035	
661 Milford St.	5421 045372	4036 Whittier Blvd. # 2004	5417 190060
Los Angeles, CA 90042		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(310) 638-1100		(323) 796-0500	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Farsi	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Farsi,	Spanish
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,R)	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: W 10 AM - 5 PM, F 9 A	AM - 2 PM,
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	M-TU,TH 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experie	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	•	Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Moallemi, Raymond, M.D. Gender: Male License No: A112671 NPI: 1184944035	Family Practice	Moreno, Shura A., M.D. Gender: Male License No: A78052	Internal Medicine
4036 Whittier Blvd. # 200 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 796-0500	5419 190060	NPI: 1174542716 4146 E. Olympic Blvd. # B ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 262-9948	5419 109610
Prov Language: Farsi Office Staff Language#: Farsi, S Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,R) Hours: W 10 AM - 5 PM, F 9 AM M-TU,TH 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experience	1 - 2 PM, Completed: No	Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spani Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,E) Hours: M-F 9:30 AM - 6 PM Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	յ Completed։ No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Moreno, Shura A., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Perez, Jose A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A78052		License No: A20957	
NPI: 1174542716		NPI: 1104991561	
4146 E. Olympic Blvd. # B4	5417 109610	3500 Whittier Blvd. # 1074	5421 057123
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 262-9948		(323) 604-0260	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)
Hours: M-F 9:30 AM - 6 PM		Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 1 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experien	ice:	Provider Training and Experier	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Perez, Jose A., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Perez, Jose A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A20957		License No: A20957	
NPI: 1104991561		NPI: 1104991561	
3500 Whittier Blvd. # 1074	5419 057123	3500 Whittier Blvd. # 1074	5417 057123
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 604-0260		(323) 604-0260	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)
Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 1 PM		Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 1 PM	
Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experien	ce:	Provider Training and Experies	nce:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	•	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Quijas, Francisco M., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Quijas, Francisco M., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A72860		License No: A72860	
NPI: 1659445823		NPI: 1659445823	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5419 095467	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 5417 095467
3900 ⁴		3900 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 307-0800		(213) 307-0800	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experier	ice:	Provider Training and Experier	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Ruiz III, Ruben M., M.D.	General Practice	Shah, Kiritkumar S., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A78287		License No: A36850	
NPI: 1699701581		NPI: 1942246285	
3342 Whittier Blvd.4	5419 154469	3434 Whittier Blvd.4	5419 056448
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 267-1214		(323) 268-6751	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Hindi, Spanis	h
Office Staff Language#: Canto	onese, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#: Hindi,	Spanish
Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Hours: TH-F 10 AM - 4 PM, W 10 AM - 1 PM	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	•	Provider Training and Experie	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Tafoya, Richard A., M.D.	General Practice	Wong, Nga W., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: G51639		License No: A26311	
NPI: 1831186683		NPI: 1912935347	
4059 E. Olympic Blvd.4	5421 016892	819 W. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	5419 018659
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(323) 881-2675		(213) 613-1255	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Mandarin	
Office Staff Language#: Spani	ish	Office Staff Language#: Manda	ırin
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,	E)	Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: F-SA 10 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experie	ence:	Provider Training and Experier	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Wong, Nga W., M.D.

Internal Medicine

Gender: Male

License No: A26311 NPI: 1912935347

819 W. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.⁴ 5421 018659

Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 613-1255

Prov Language: Mandarin

Office Staff Language#: Mandarin

Accessibility:*:

Hours: F-SA 10 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp - Glendale Phys Alliance **PPG 5177**

8510 Balboa Blvd Northridge, CA 91325-3548 (818) 654-3400

Urgent Care

Rapid Care Urgent Care-Burbank (818)843-8555

Rapid Care Urgent Care-Glendale

(818)265-2200

Los Angeles Specialty/ **Primary Care Physicians** PPG/Phy#

Airapetian, Ara, M.D.

General Practice

Gender: Male

License No: A86421 NPI: 1578543443

1704 Colorado Blvd.⁴ 5177 105901

Los Angeles, CA 90041

(323) 256-4116

Prov Language: Arabic, Armenian, Russian,

Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Arabic, Armenian, Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Russian, Spanish,

Tagalog

Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)

Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 6 PM, SA 8:30 AM - 5

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp - Glendale Phys Alliance PPG 5177

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Roman, Ricardo R., M.D.

Internal Medicine

Gender: Male

License No: A79013 NPI: 1144327032

4708 Eagle Rock Blvd.4

5177 141053

Los Angeles, CA 90041

(323) 254-3700

Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalog

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp - SFV PPG 1801

8510 Balboa Blvd., Suite 275 Northridge, CA 91325-3548

(818) 654-3400

Urgent Care:

Town Medical Grp Treatment Ctr

(818)385-1300

East West Allied Medical Center (818)701-0017

Newbury Park UC (805)499-0308

Moorpark Comp Medical Group (805) 532-2032

Hospitals Used:

Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center Providence Holy Cross Medical Center

Valley Presbyterian Hospital

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Bustamante, Ador A., M.D. Family Practice¹

Gender: Male

License No: A54189 NPI: 1649202433

5417 York Blvd⁴ 1801 090622

Los Angeles, CA 90042

(747) 241-8782

Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalog

Office Staff Language[#]: Accessibility:*: Limited(IB) Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp - SFV PPG 1801

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Huverserian, Linda J., M.D. Fa Gender: Female License No: A120212 NPI: 1255658068	imily Practice 1801 194373 Farsi, nese	Kevorkian, Siranoush H., M.D. Gender: Female License No: A35663 NPI: 1457416265 3920 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90065 (323) 255-5225 Prov Language: Armenian, Ros Spanish Office Staff Language#: Armen Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Via Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T) Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 5 PM	General Practice 1801 074428 manian, Russian, ian, Farsi, etnamese T)
		Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experier	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp - SFV PPG 1801

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#	Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#
Manoukian, Arthur, M.D.	Internal Medicine	Salehi, Niloufar, D.O.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A75961		License No: 20A14156	
NPI: 1811948540		NPI: 1023278629	
5059 York Blvd.4	1801 102517	2220 E. First St.	1801 224701
Los Angeles, CA 90042		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 344-4144		(323) 266-8050	
Prov Language: Armenian, R	ussian, Spanish	Prov Language: Farsi	
Office Staff Language#: Arme	nian, Farsi,	Office Staff Language#:	
Spanish		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,I	IB,E)	Hours: SA 9 AM - 2 PM, M-	F 9 AM - 6 PM
Hours: M-F 7:30 AM - 6:30 PI	M	Cultural Competence Traini	
Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	Provider Training and Expe	rience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp - SFV PPG 1801

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Wang, Shirley L., M.D.	General Practice	Zahedi, Marco M., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A142943		License No: A138224	
NPI: 1700227931		NPI: 1063779163	
2220 E. First St.	1801 226024	2220 E. First St.	1801 225874
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 266-8050		(323) 266-8050	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Farsi, Spani	sh
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-SA 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Provider Training and Experi	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

General Practice

Primary Care Providers

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

8510 Balboa Blvd., Suite 275 Northridge, CA 91325-3548 (818) 654-3400

Urgent Care:

City of Angeles Emergency Medical Group (213) 989-6160

Pioneer Medical Group-Downey (562) 862-2775 Pioneer Medical Group-Long Beach (562) 597-4181

Hospitals Used:

Hollywood Presbyterian Medical Center Little Company of Mary Hospital St. Vincent Medical Center Whittier Hospital Medical Center

Los Angeles	Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy #

Airapetian, Ara, M.D.

Gender: Male

License No: A86421 NPI: 1578543443

1704 Colorado Blvd.⁴ 1683 105901

Los Angeles, CA 90041

(323) 256-4116

Prov Language: Arabic, Armenian, Russian,

Spanish

Office Staff Language*: Arabic, Armenian, Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Russian, Spanish,

Tagalog

Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)

Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 6 PM, SA 8:30 AM - 5

PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Akian, Aret, M.D.	General Practice	Anthony, Vincent L., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A39280		License No: A96566	
NPI: 1285792762		NPI: 1396851903	
1711 W. Temple St. # 56624	1683 074415	1711 W. Temple St. # 72004	1683 161166
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(213) 413-8660		(888) 522-7311	
Prov Language: Armenian, Fre	nch, Spanish	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Armenian, French,		Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tagalog	
Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E	Ξ)
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB)		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	,
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience:	
Provider Training and Experien	ice:	•	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Arevalo, Rodolfo A., M.D.	Family Practice	Azar, Nicola F., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A63506		License No: A121880	
NPI: 1487692372		NPI: 1922259787	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	1683 094033	2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	1683 208432
354 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 266-6700	
(323) 221-5366		Prov Language: Spanish	
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Russian,	, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Hours: M,W,F 9 AM - 6 PM	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Bansal, Jagan N., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Bansal, Maneesh A., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A34128		License No: A100339	
NPI: 1932102456		NPI: 1063615102	
5540 N. Figueroa St. ⁴	1683 048381	443 S. Soto St.	1683 165528
Los Angeles, CA 90042		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 478-1101		(323) 263-6103	
Prov Language: Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish		Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 10 AM - 6 PM		Hours: M-F 10 AM - 6 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Exper	rience:	Provider Training and Experi-	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Bansal, Maneesh A., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Barua, Soma, M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A100339		License No: A100376	
NPI: 1063615102		NPI: 1538200860	
5540 N. Figueroa St. ⁴	1683 165528	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	1683 162474
Los Angeles, CA 90042		3900 ⁴	
(323) 478-1101		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Hindi, Spanis	h	(323) 307-0800	
Office Staff Language#: Hindi,	Punjabi, Spanish	Prov Language: Bengali, Spanis	h
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Hours: M-F 10 AM - 6 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No
		Provider Training and Experience	e:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Bulaon, Carlos O., M.D.	Family Practice	Bustamante, Ador A., M.D.	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A48343		License No: A54189	
NPI: 1285796375		NPI: 1649202433	
3500 E. Whittier Blvd. # 1054	1683 059654	5417 York Blvd ⁴	1683 090622
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
(323) 262-8100		(747) 241-8782	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalog		Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalog	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)	
Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 6 PM, F-SA 9 AM - 2 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Calleros, Gustavo, M.D.	Family Practice	Calvert, Stephen E., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A74210		License No: A30899	
NPI: 1346358827		NPI: 1083747612	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	1683 102914	3742 Whittier Blvd.4	1683 217604
354 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 780-4100	
(323) 221-5366		Prov Language: Spanish	
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM	1, SA 8 AM - 5
Hours: F 8 AM - 12:30 PM, M-TH	l 8:30 AM - 5	PM	
PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Carabello, Victor G., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Castilla Yataco, Victor	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Eugenio, M.D.	
License No: G74827		Gender: Male	
NPI: 1649293705		License No: A124315	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 1683 071642	NPI: 1689993743	
L200 ⁴		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 1683 200140
Los Angeles, CA 90033		3000 ⁴	
(323) 526-2880		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 307-8594	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IE	3,E)	Office Staff Language#: Gujarat	i, Hindi, Spanish
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T	")
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experier	nce:	Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	-	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Castillo, Mauricio J., M.D. Gender: Male	Family Practice ¹	Castillo, Mauricio J., M.D. Gender: Male	Family Practice ¹
License No: A99115 NPI: 1508996000		License No: A99115 NPI: 1508996000	
5428 N. Figueroa St. ⁴	1683 141940	5820 N. Figueroa St.4	1683 141940
Los Angeles, CA 90042		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
(323) 256-3884		(323) 255-6000	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	1	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh, Tamil
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,T)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,R,T)	
Hours: M-SA 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experience	•	Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	-

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	•	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Chadha, Arinder S., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Chickey, Anna Lourdes A.,	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		M.D.	
License No: A77611		Gender: Female	
NPI: 1467480137		License No: A51992	
4059 E. Olympic Blvd.4	1683 099512	NPI: 1609972207	
Los Angeles, CA 90023		2536 W. Temple St.4	1683 047186
(323) 881-2675		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
Prov Language: Gujarati, Hin	ıdi, Punjabi,	(213) 385-7888	
Spanish	•	Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	galog
Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish	Office Staff Language#: Span	ish, Tagalog
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB	,E)	Self Reported Accessibility:*:	Limited(P,R,E)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9:30 AM - 4 PM	
Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
Provider Training and Experi-	ence:	Provider Training and Experie	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chieng, An Pang, M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Choi, Seung H., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: G66648		License No: G61099	
NPI: 1821030305		NPI: 1932145992	
3301 N. Eastern Ave. ⁴	1683 502770	1711 W. Temple St. # 76064	1683 048914
Los Angeles, CA 90032		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(323) 225-2351		(213) 207-5000	
Prov Language: Cantonese,	Mandarin	Prov Language: Korean, Spar	nish, Tagalog
Office Staff Language#: Can	tonese, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh, Tagalog
Spanish, Vietnamese		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E	Ξ)
Self Reported Accessibility:*	k.	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Hours: W-TH 9 AM - 6 PM,	M-TU 2 PM - 6 PM,	Provider Training and Experie	ence:
F 2 AM - 6 PM			

Provider Training and Experience:

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chu, Felipe L., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Chuateco, Caroucel K., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A36193		License No: A85249	
NPI: 1588677173		NPI: 1174554059	
711 N. Alvarado St. # 1014	1683 039227	1663 Beverly Blvd. # 1014	1683 104292
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(213) 484-0404		(213) 250-0235	
Prov Language: Mandarin, Ta	galog	Prov Language: Spanish, Tagal	
Office Staff Language#: Tagale	og	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	, Tagalog
Self Reported Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: W 10:30 AM - 2 PM, M	I,TH 2 PM - 4 PM	Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training	•	Provider Training and Experience	ce:
Provider Training and Experie	nce:		

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chung, Samuel K., M.D.	General Practice	De Leon, Maria L., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A33894		License No: A73468	
NPI: 1992897458		NPI: 1285775437	
2409 N. Broadway ⁴	1683 502912	2933 Whittier Blvd.4	1683 149470
Los Angeles, CA 90031		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 225-8038		(323) 263-2669	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish, T	agalog
Office Staff Language#: Canto	nese, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#:	
Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB	,E)
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,I	R,E)	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM	
Hours: SA 9 AM - 3 PM, M-F 9	9 AM - 6 PM	Cultural Competence Traini	ng Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Provider Training and Expe	rience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Doan, Yen, M.D.	Family Practice	Escobar, Juan A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A40613		License No: G58271	
NPI: 1295767010		NPI: 1932324696	
1663 Beverly Blvd. # 2014	1683 570065	1711 W. Temple St. # 36004	1683 163759
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(213) 413-4845		(213) 989-0700	
Prov Language: Vietnamese		Prov Language: Armenian, Ru	ussian, Spanish
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Hindi,	Punjabi, Spanish
Accessibility:*: Limited(E)		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: TH 9:30 AM - 1 PM, M-V	V 9:30 AM - 5	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 4 PM	
PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experience	•	Provider Training and Experie	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Filart, Marcel A., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Flagg, Gwenervere L., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A76022		License No: G42472	
NPI: 1396775474		NPI: 1548216674	
1711 W. Temple St. # 5639	1683 136311	2020 E. First St. ⁴	1683 570877
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 483-0050		(323) 980-9600	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	alog	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E	Ξ,Τ)
Hours: M,F 9 AM - 5 PM, TU 9	9 AM - 12 PM, W	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM, SA 9	9 AM - 2 PM
9 AM - 3 PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Provider Training and Experien	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

•	ty/ Los Angeles Specialty/ y# Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy#
Floutsis, Grace, M.D. Family Pract	Fujiwara, Tadao, M.D. General Practice
Gender: Female	Gender: Male
License No: G72158	License No: A25666
NPI: 1518053735	NPI: 1184727760
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1683 0458	315 316 E. Second St., 2nd Fl. ⁴ 1683 024069
456 ⁴	Los Angeles, CA 90012
Los Angeles, CA 90033	(213) 680-0355
(323) 987-1200	Prov Language: Japanese, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Arabic, French, Span	ish Office Staff Language#: Japanese, Spanish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,E)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	Hours: M-F 10 AM - 5 PM
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Fuscaldo, Francisco B.,	Internal Medicine	Ghaly, Azmy F., M.D.	Internal Medicine
M.D.		Gender: Male	
Gender: Male		License No: A51085	
License No: A25805		NPI: 1194899336	
NPI: 1285624940		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. # 1683 049015
2926 N. Broadway ⁴	1683 035423	3900 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 221-1131		(213) 307-0800	
Prov Language: Italian, Spani	sh	Prov Language: Arabic, Spani	sh, Tagalog
Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,	E)	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E))
Hours: M-F 9:30 AM - 6:30 PM	Л	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Provider Training and Experie	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Hakhamimi, Houshang,	General Practice	Herrera, Margaret L., M.D.	Family Practice ¹
M.D.		Gender: Female	
Gender: Male		License No: A63148	
License No: A20777		NPI: 1861415739	
NPI: 1033271515		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 1683 071491
3444 Whittier Blvd.4	1683 067385	354 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 264-2670		(323) 221-5366	
Office Staff Language#: Fars	i, Spanish	Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB)	•	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)	
Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No	Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM,	F 8 AM - 12 PM
Provider Training and Experi	ence:	Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experier	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Hlaing, Kyi S., M.D. Gender: Male License No: A144043 NPI: 1902240229 2226 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 266-4446 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 7 PM, SA 9 Cultural Competence Training Of Provider Training and Experien	1683 239812 AM - 2 PM Completed:	Hossain, Syed M., M.D. Gender: Male License No: A77221 NPI: 1083787907 1711 W. Temple St. # 56584 Los Angeles, CA 90026 (213) 484-5250 Prov Language: Arabic, Benga Greek, Hindi, Spanish, Urdu Office Staff Language#: Faroes Spanish Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Hours: W-F 9 AM - 5 PM, TU 9	se,Faeroese,
		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Ilnuma, Jay K., M.D.	Family Practice ¹	Jelen, Betty S., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: G77312		License No: A35493	
NPI: 1659442564		NPI: 1851513741	
200 S. San Pedro St. # 3024	1683 047421	2020 E. First St.4	1683 008095
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 947-3171		(323) 980-9600	
Office Staff Language#: Japane	ese	Prov Language: Spanish, T	agalog, Urdu
Self Reported Accessibility:*: L	.imited(R,E)	Office Staff Language#: Spa	anish
Hours: TH 9 AM - 12 PM, M-W	,F 9 AM - 5 PM	Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,I	B,E,T)
Cultural Competence Training	Completed:	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experier	nce:	Cultural Competence Train Provider Training and Expe	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Kamdar, Anjana V., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Kevorkian, Siranoush H.,	General Practice
Gender: Female		M.D.	
License No: A29491		Gender: Female	
NPI: 1346348638		License No: A35663	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 1683 008435	NPI: 1457416265	
3700 ⁴		3920 Eagle Rock Blvd. # A4	1683 074428
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90065	
(323) 264-4300		(323) 255-5225	
Prov Language: Gujarati, Hind	i, Spanish	Prov Language: Armenian, Ro	manian, Russian,
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R,	E)	Office Staff Language#: Armen	ian, Farsi,
Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F 9	•	Russian, Spanish, Tagalog, Vic	etnamese
Cultural Competence Training		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,	Τ)
Provider Training and Experies	•	Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 5 PM	•
3 1 3 - A		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experier	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Khan, Salman A., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Kiley, Antuan, M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A108834		License No: G74952	
NPI: 1952530800		NPI: 1619140050	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 1683 163005	2815 W. Sunset Blvd. # 1084	1683 058477
300 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(213) 484-6995	
(323) 225-2550		Prov Language: French, Spar	nish, Tagalog
Prov Language: Spanish, Urdu	I	Office Staff Language#: Frence	h, Japanese
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Accessibility:*:	·
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5:30 PM, S	A 8 AM - 4:30	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
PM		Provider Training and Experie	ence:

Provider Training and Experience:

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
King, Lu-Wei, M.D.	General Practice	King, Lu-Wei, M.D.	Obstetrics/
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	Gynecology
License No: A50695		License No: A50695	
NPI: 1184647950		NPI: 1184647950	
711 N. Alvarado St. # 104	1683 052070	711 N. Alvarado St. # 104	1683 052070
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(213) 483-3200		(213) 483-3200	
Prov Language: Farsi, Mandar	in, Spanish	Prov Language: Farsi, Mandar	in, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Manda	arin, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Mandarin, Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experier	•	Provider Training and Experier	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Li, Tit S., M.D.	General Practice	Ma, George W., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A25684		License No: G23017	
NPI: 1003844432		NPI: 1528178332	
819 W. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	1683 046307	711 W. College St. # 2104	1683 531199
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(213) 613-1255		(213) 621-2998	
Prov Language: Mandarin		Prov Language: Cantonese,	Mandarin, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Mandar	in	Office Staff Language#: Can	tonese, Mandarin,
Accessibility:*:		Spanish	
Hours: F-SA 10 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Hours: M-F 10 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
		Provider Training and Exper	ience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Ma, Lisa, M.D.	Family Practice ¹	Meza, Martha A., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A70797		License No: A80538	
NPI: 1639125487		NPI: 1629126545	
4857 Huntington Dr. North ⁴	1683 095476	4623 Eagle Rock Blvd.4	1683 155880
Los Angeles, CA 90032		Los Angeles, CA 90041	
(323) 226-9042		(323) 340-1500	
Prov Language: Japanese, Ma	ındarin, Spanish	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	Office Staff Language#: Spa	anish
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Moallemi, Raymond, M.D.	Family Practice	Modi, Meera J., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A112671		License No: A39972	
NPI: 1184944035		NPI: 1023024916	
4036 Whittier Blvd. # 2004	1683 190060	1100 W. Sunset Blvd.4	1683 039228
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(323) 796-0500		(213) 250-3716	
Prov Language: Farsi		Prov Language: Hindi	
Office Staff Language#: Farsi, S	Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,R)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,R	2)
Hours: W 10 AM - 5 PM, F 9 Al	M - 2 PM,	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM	
M-TU,TH 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experier	ice:
Provider Training and Experien	ice:		

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Nguyen, David H., D.O.	Internal Medicine	Nikakhtar, Nehzat, M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: 20A6867		License No: A36773	
NPI: 1316017353		NPI: 1427062348	
633 N. Spring St. # 4 ⁴	1683 074817	3444 Whittier Blvd.4	1683 067569
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(213) 928-0866		(323) 264-2670	
Prov Language: Vietnamese		Prov Language: Armenian, I	Farsi, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Mandarin,		Office Staff Language#: Farsi, Spanish	
Spanish, Vietnamese		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB)	
Self Reported Accessibility:*:	Limited(R,E,T)	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: SA 9 AM - 2 PM, TH-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Oganyan, Hakop K., M.D.	General Practice	Pan, Zhaoyang, M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A83140		License No: A55081	
NPI: 1366472045		NPI: 1225193964	
111 Glendale Blvd. # A ⁴	1683 110175	652 N. Broadway # A ⁴	1683 055710
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(213) 481-9900		(213) 617-7673	
Prov Language: Arabic, Armer	ian, Russian,	Prov Language: Cantonese,	Mandarin
Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Mandarin	
Office Staff Language#:		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,R,E)		Hours: TU,SA 9 AM - 1 PM,	W-F 9 AM - 5:30
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Trainir	ng Completed: No
Provider Training and Experier	nce:	Provider Training and Exper	ience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Pedrano, Guadalupe C.,	General Practice	Pedroza, Victor M., M.D.	Internal Medicine
M.D.		Gender: Male	
Gender: Female		License No: A51722	
License No: A40246		NPI: 1760527055	
NPI: 1174786073		2705 Whittier Blvd.4	1683 041056
2209 N. San Fernando Rd.4	1683 046020	Los Angeles, CA 90023	
Los Angeles, CA 90065		(323) 263-3861	
(323) 226-0511		Prov Language: Spanish	
Prov Language: Spanish, Taga	log	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tagalog		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E	E)	Hours: SA 8 AM - 2 PM, M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: TH-F 10 AM - 6 PM, W 10 AM - 1:30 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Perez, Jose A., M.D.	General Practice	Phan, Hung C., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A20957		License No: A139191	
NPI: 1104991561		NPI: 1447505284	
3500 Whittier Blvd. # 1074	1683 057123	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. # 1683 221361
Los Angeles, CA 90023		3900 ⁴	
(323) 604-0260		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 307-0800	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)		Office Staff Language#: Spani	ish
Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 1 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)
Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experie	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Pullen, Jo Ann C., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Quijas, Francisco M., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: G54941		License No: A72860	
NPI: 1225005663		NPI: 1659445823	
1711 W. Temple St. # 76064	1683 048910	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. # 1683 095467
Los Angeles, CA 90026		3900 ⁴	
(213) 207-5050		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh, Tagalog	(213) 307-0800	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E	Ξ)	Prov Language: Spanish	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	,	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)	
Provider Training and Experie	•	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM	
3 .		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experien	-

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Quisido, Earla E., M.D.	General Practice	Roman, Ricardo R., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A48100		License No: A79013	
NPI: 1639218340		NPI: 1144327032	
1711 W. Temple St. # 6662	1683 056917	4708 Eagle Rock Blvd.4	1683 141053
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90041	
(213) 483-8300		(323) 254-3700	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	alog	Prov Language: Spanish, Ta	galog
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Provider Training and Experi	ience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Salehi, Niloufar, D.O.	Family Practice ¹	Sevilla, Thomas A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: 20A14156		License No: A63670	
NPI: 1023278629		NPI: 1922189125	
2220 E. First St.	1683 224701	2813 N. Broadway ⁴	1683 131137
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(323) 266-8050		(323) 342-9764	
Prov Language: Farsi		Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	galog
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Span	ish
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB	3,R,E)
Hours: SA 9 AM - 2 PM, M-F 9	AM - 6 PM	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 6 PM, SA	9 AM - 2 PM
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No
Provider Training and Experier	nce:	Provider Training and Experi-	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Show, Wei-Der, M.D.	General Practice	Shue, Randall G., D.O.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A48048		License No: 20A5142	
NPI: 1386686889		NPI: 1679576730	
3301 N. Eastern Ave.4	1683 057018	4055 E. Olympic Blvd. # 210 ⁴	1683 051328
Los Angeles, CA 90032		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 225-2351		(323) 268-3491	
Prov Language: Cantonese, N	Mandarin, Spanish	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Canto	nese, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Spanish, Vietnamese		Accessibility:*:	
Self Reported Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No
Hours: M,W 9 AM - 6 PM		Provider Training and Experience	e:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	-	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Silao, Michael A., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Silao, Michael A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A65519		License No: A65519	
NPI: 1497706147		NPI: 1497706147	
1711 W. Temple St.4	1683 143288	1711 W. Temple St. # 76064	1683 143288
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(213) 207-5000		(213) 207-5000	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh, Tagalog
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E	(1)	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E	Ξ)
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Provider Training and Experie	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Silao, Michael A., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Tracy, Robert A., D.O.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A65519		License No: 20A12632	
NPI: 1497706147		NPI: 1316219058	
1931 W. Sunset Blvd.4	1683 143288	3056 Fletcher Dr.4	1683 206558
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90065	
(213) 484-1212		(323) 256-2231	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish, Ta	galog
Office Staff Language#: Span	ish	Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish, Tagalog
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Self Reported Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Limited(P,EB,IB,E,T)	
Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experie	ence:	Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experi	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Velez, Cesar A., M.D.	Family Practice	Wang, Shirley L., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A53490		License No: A142943	
NPI: 1922043587		NPI: 1700227931	
1411 W. Sunset Blvd. # 2034	1683 059772	2220 E. First St.	1683 226024
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 482-8313		(323) 266-8050	
Prov Language: Portuguese, Sp	anish	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Portugu	ese, Spanish	Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,R,	E)	Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM, SA	8 AM - 12 PM	Hours: M-SA 9 AM - 6 PM	
Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experience	•	Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experi	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Wang, Shuo S., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Washington, Robert D.,	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		M.D.	
License No: A76144		Gender: Male	
NPI: 1538232137		License No: G68728	
711 W. College St. # 2104	1683 134266	NPI: 1295702637	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		1711 W. Temple St. # 76064	1683 048929
(213) 470-1753		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
Prov Language: Mandarin, Sp.	anish	(213) 207-5060	
Office Staff Language#: Canto	nese, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh, Tagalog
Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E	Ξ)
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Provider Training and Experie	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#	Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#
Webber, Douglas A., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Wong, Kai Y., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: G83278		License No: A53447	
NPI: 1497783708		NPI: 1376656967	
3171 Los Feliz Blvd. # 3094	1683 108597	711 W. College St. # 2084	1683 066617
Los Angeles, CA 90039		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(323) 666-6000		(213) 625-3182	
Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh, Tagalog	Prov Language: Cantonese,	Mandarin, Spanish
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,E)		Office Staff Language#: Cant	onese, Spanish
Hours: F 9 AM - 3 PM, M-TH	9 AM - 5 PM	Self Reported Accessibility:*	• •
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Hours: M,TH 9 AM - 4:30 PM	1, W 9 AM - 1 PM,
		SA 10 AM - 1 PM	·

? If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free. For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Wong, Kelly T., D.O.	Family Practice ¹	Wong, Kin, D.O.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: 20A10595		License No: 20A7258	
NPI: 1215106448		NPI: 1962436428	
711 W. College St. # 2084	1683 162785	709 N. Hill St. # 8 ⁴	1683 100120
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(213) 625-3182		(213) 628-3300	
Prov Language: Cantonese, M	1andarin	Prov Language: Cambodiar	n,Khmer,
Office Staff Language#: Canto	nese, Spanish	Cantonese, Mandarin, Spar	nish, Vietnamese
Self Reported Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Car	mbodian,Khmer,
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Mandarin, Spanish	
Hours: TU,F 9 AM - 1 PM		Self Reported Accessibility:	*: Limited(R)
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experie	•	Cultural Competence Traini Provider Training and Expe	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Wong, Nga W., M.D. Gender: Male License No: A26311 NPI: 1912935347 819 W. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 613-1255 Prov Language: Mandarin Office Staff Language#: Manda Accessibility:*: Hours: F-SA 10 AM - 5 PM	Internal Medicine 1683 018659	Wong, Tin S., D.O. Gender: Male License No: 20A13729 NPI: 1588927552 711 W. College St. # 2084 Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 625-3182 Prov Language: Cantonese, Office Staff Language#: Cant Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	Family Practice 1683 227644 Mandarin, Spanish onese, Spanish
Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experien	•	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 4:30 PM, Cultural Competence Trainin Provider Training and Experi	g Completed: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
	Family Practice ¹	Zahedi, Marco M., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A123599		License No: A138224	
NPI: 1922328517		NPI: 1063779163	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	1683 199514	2220 E. First St.	1683 225874
3000		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 266-8050	
(323) 307-8597		Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish	
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#:	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*:	
Self Reported Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No
Hours: TU,TH 9 AM - 6 PM		Provider Training and Experien	ce:

¹Board Certified

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

San Gabriel Valley Regal Medical Group **PPG 1678**

117 East Live Oak Avenue Arcadia, CA 91006-5269 (818) 654-3400

Urgent Care:

Regal Medical Group (626) 446-8492 Mon - Fri 9:00 A.M. - 6:00 P.M. Greater Covina Urgent Care (626) 732-9232 Mon - Fri 4:00 P.M. - 11:00 P.M. Sat - Sun 9:00 A.M. - 5:00 P.M.

Hospitals Used:

Foothill Presbyterian Hospital - Morris L. Johnston Memorial Inter-Community, Citrus Valley

Los Angeles Specialty/ **Primary Care Physicians** PPG/Phy# Family Practice

Calleros, Gustavo, M.D.

Gender: Male

License No: A74210 NPI: 1346358827

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1678 102914

 354^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 221-5366

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)

Hours: F 8 AM - 12:30 PM, M-TH 8:30 AM - 5

PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

San Gabriel Valley Regal Medical Group PPG 1678

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Carabello, Victor G., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Castilla Yataco, Victor	Family Practice ¹
Gender: Male		Eugenio, M.D.	
License No: G74827		Gender: Male	
NPI: 1649293705		License No: A124315	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. # 1678 071642	NPI: 1689993743	
L200 ⁴		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	# 1678 200140
Los Angeles, CA 90033		3000^4	
(323) 526-2880		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 307-8594	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IE	3,E)	Office Staff Language#: Gujarat	i, Hindi, Spanish
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	•	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T	<u> </u>
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

San Gabriel Valley Regal Medical Group PPG 1678

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chan, Kimberly, M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Chung, Samuel K., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A127955		License No: A33894	
NPI: 1295166692		NPI: 1992897458	
407 W. College St.4	1678 207538	2409 N. Broadway ⁴	1678 502912
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(213) 680-3990		(323) 225-8038	
Prov Language: Burmese, C	antonese,	Prov Language: Spanish	
Mandarin, Vietnamese		Office Staff Language#: Cant	onese, Mandarin,
Office Staff Language#: Cam	bodian,Khmer,	Spanish	
Cantonese, Mandarin, Vietna	amese	Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IE	3,R,E)
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Hours: SA 9 AM - 3 PM, M-F 9 AM - 6 PM	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No	Provider Training and Experi	ence:

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

San Gabriel Valley Regal Medical Group PPG 1678

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
De Leon, Maria L., M.D.	General Practice	Feldsher, Zhanna, M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Female		Gender: Female	
License No: A73468		License No: A110463	
NPI: 1285775437		NPI: 1104157601	
2933 Whittier Blvd.4	1678 149470	2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	1678 161018
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 263-2669		(323) 266-6700	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	galog	Prov Language: Russian, Span	ish
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Russian	n, Spanish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E	(i)	Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: M,F 9 AM - 6 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experie	ence:	Provider Training and Experien	ce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

San Gabriel Valley Regal Medical Group PPG 1678

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Nguyen, David H., D.O.	Internal Medicine	Perez, Jose A., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: 20A6867		License No: A20957	
NPI: 1316017353		NPI: 1104991561	
633 N. Spring St. # 44	1678 074817	3500 Whittier Blvd. # 1074	1678 057123
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(213) 928-0866		(323) 604-0260	
Prov Language: Vietnamese		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Canto	onese, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#:	
Spanish, Vietnamese		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,	E)
Self Reported Accessibility:*:	Limited(R,E,T)	Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 1 PM	•
Hours: SA 9 AM - 2 PM, TH-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	Provider Training and Experi	• '

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

San Gabriel Valley Regal Medical Group PPG 1678

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Wong, Shi-Yin, M.D. General Practice

Gender: Male

License No: G34772 NPI: 1902986920

407 W. College St.⁴ 1678 045675

Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 680-3990

Prov Language: Cambodian,Khmer, Cantonese, Mandarin, Vietnamese

Office Staff Language#: Cambodian,Khmer,

Cantonese, Mandarin, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)

Hours: S 8:30 AM - 12:30 PM, M,F 8:30 AM - 1

PM, TU, TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Sierra Medical Group PPG 5176

44469 Tenth St. West Lancaster, CA 93534-3324

(661) 945-9411

Sierra Medical Group

Urgent Care (661)945-9411 or (661)273-9550

Hospitals Used:

Henry Mayo Newhall Memorial Hospital

Los Angeles Specialty/ **Primary Care Physicians** PPG/Phy#

Salehi, Niloufar, D.O.

Family Practice¹

Gender: Female License No: 20A14156

NPI: 1023278629

2220 E. First St. 5176 224701

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 266-8050

Prov Language: Farsi Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: SA 9 AM - 2 PM, M-F 9 AM - 6 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialty/ **Primary Care Physicians** PPG/Phy#

General Practice Zahedi, Marco M., M.D.

Gender: Male

License No: A138224 NPI: 1063779163

2220 E. First St. 5176 225874

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 266-8050

Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

17215 Studebaker Road Suite 320 Cerritos, CA 90703-2522 (562) 860-8771

Urgent Care:

Silver Lake Medical Center (213) 989-6160 24 hrs/day, 7 days/ week

Hospitals Used:

St. Vincent Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians PPG/Phy #

Akian, Aret, M.D.

General Practice

Gender: Male

License No: A39280 NPI: 1285792762

1711 W. Temple St. # 56624

1785 074415

Los Angeles, CA 90026

(213) 413-8660

Prov Language: Armenian, French, Spanish Office Staff Language*: Armenian, French,

Spanish

Accessibility:*: Limited(EB) Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Anthony, Vincent L., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Carabello, Victor G., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A96566		License No: G74827	
NPI: 1396851903		NPI: 1649293705	
1711 W. Temple St. # 72004	1785 161166	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	. # 1785 071642
Los Angeles, CA 90026		L200 ⁴	
(888) 522-7311		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 526-2880	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h, Tagalog	Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IE	3,E)
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experier	nce:	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experier	nce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	•	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chickey, Anna Lourdes A., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Choi, Seung H., M.D. Gender: Male	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female		License No: G61099	
License No: A51992		NPI: 1932145992	
NPI: 1609972207		1711 W. Temple St. # 76064	1785 048914
2536 W. Temple St.4	1785 047186	Los Angeles, CA 90026	
Los Angeles, CA 90026		(213) 207-5000	
(213) 385-7888		Prov Language: Korean, Span	ish, Tagalog
Prov Language: Spanish, Taga	log	Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tagalog	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h, Tagalog	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E	.)
Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,R,E)		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-F 9:30 AM - 4 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Provider Training and Experie	-

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians		Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chuateco, Caroucel K., M.D.	Family Practice	Escobar, Juan A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: A85249		License No: G58271	
NPI: 1174554059		NPI: 1932324696	
1663 Beverly Blvd. # 1014	1785 104292	1711 W. Temple St. # 36954	1785 163759
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(213) 250-0235		(213) 989-0700	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalo	og	Prov Language: Armenian, Ru	ıssian, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	, Tagalog	Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E)		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Provider Training and Experie	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Hossain, Syed M., M.D.	General Practice	Kamdar, Anjana V., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A77221		License No: A29491	
NPI: 1083787907		NPI: 1346348638	
1711 W. Temple St. # 56584	1785 130749	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. # 1785 008435
Los Angeles, CA 90026		3700 ⁴	
(213) 484-5250		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Arabic, Benga	ıli, Farsi, French,	(323) 264-4300	
Greek, Hindi, Spanish, Urdu		Prov Language: Gujarati, Hino	di, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Faroes	se,Faeroese,	Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish	
Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R	,E)
Self Reported Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F 9 AM - 1 PM	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Hours: W-F 9 AM - 5 PM, TU 9 AM - 4 PM		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Khan, Abdul R., M.D.	General Practice	Khan, Salman A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A53877		License No: A108834	
NPI: 1063400380		NPI: 1952530800	
1711 W. Temple St. # 56134	1785 192199	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. # 1785 163005
Los Angeles, CA 90026		306 ⁴	
(213) 483-8400		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Hindi, Urdu		(323) 225-2550	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: Spanish, Urd	u
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh
Hours: M-F 10 AM - 4 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,I	B,E)
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
		Provider Training and Experie	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Kiley, Antuan, M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹	Li, Tit S., M.D.	General Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: G74952		License No: A25684	
NPI: 1619140050		NPI: 1003844432	
1711 W. Temple St. # 56894	1785 058477	819 W. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	1785 046307
Los Angeles, CA 90026		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(818) 631-9722		(213) 613-1255	
Prov Language: French, Span	ish, Tagalog	Prov Language: Mandarin	
Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh	Office Staff Language#: Mandar	rin
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 11 AM - 7 PM		Hours: F-SA 10 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Provider Training and Experien	ce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	•	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Moallemi, Raymond, M.D.	Family Practice	Modi, Meera J., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Female	
License No: A112671		License No: A39972	
NPI: 1184944035		NPI: 1023024916	
4036 Whittier Blvd. # 2004	1785 190060	1100 W. Sunset Blvd.4	1785 039228
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(323) 796-0500		(213) 250-3716	
Prov Language: Farsi		Prov Language: Hindi	
Office Staff Language#: Farsi, S	panish	Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,R)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB	3,R)
Hours: W 10 AM - 5 PM, F 9 AM	1 - 2 PM,	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM	
M-TU,TH 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No	Provider Training and Experi	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Natividad, Alberto V., M.D.	General Practice	Pedrano, Guadalupe C.,	General Practice
Gender: Male		M.D.	
License No: A40458		Gender: Female	
NPI: 1851464838		License No: A40246	
1711 W. Temple St. # 32004	1785 050647	NPI: 1174786073	
Los Angeles, CA 90026		2209 N. San Fernando Rd. ⁴	1785 046020
(213) 989-1951		Los Angeles, CA 90065	
Prov Language: Ilocano, Spani	sh, Tagalog	(323) 226-0511	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h, Tagalog	Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	alog
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB	3)	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh, Tagalog
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	•	Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,I	E)
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: TH-F 10 AM - 6 PM, W	10 AM - 1:30 PM
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
		Provider Training and Experie	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Perez, Jose A., M.D.	Family Practice	Rosenblatt, Steven L., M.D.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A20957		License No: A53639	
NPI: 1104991561		NPI: 1134142201	
3500 Whittier Blvd. # 1074	1785 057123	4137 Verdugo Rd. ⁴	1785 145572
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90065	
(323) 604-0260		(323) 344-9255	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Armenian, Spa	nish, Tagalog
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Armeni	an, Russian
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 1 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No	Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Provider Training and Experien	ce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Ruiz III, Ruben M., M.D.	General Practice	Silao, Michael A., M.D.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A78287		License No: A65519	
NPI: 1699701581		NPI: 1497706147	
3712 Whittier Blvd. # 1	1785 154469	1931 W. Sunset Blvd.4	1785 143288
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(323) 268-8347		(213) 484-1212	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Cant	onese, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#: Spa	nish
Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,I	B)
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	•
Hours: SA 9 AM - 1 PM, TH 9	9 AM - 5 PM	Cultural Competence Traini	ng Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training	•	Provider Training and Expe	rience:
Provider Training and Experi-	ence:		

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Primary Care Physicians	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Wong, Kelly T., D.O.	Family Practice ¹	Wong, Kin, D.O.	Internal Medicine
Gender: Female		Gender: Male	
License No: 20A10595		License No: 20A7258	
NPI: 1215106448		NPI: 1962436428	
711 W. College St. # 2084	1785 162785	709 N. Hill St. # 8 ⁴	1785 100120
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(213) 625-3182		(213) 628-3300	
Prov Language: Cantonese, M	Mandarin	Prov Language: Cambodia	n,Khmer,
Office Staff Language#: Canto	onese, Spanish	Cantonese, Mandarin, Spa	nish, Vietnamese
Self Reported Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Car	mbodian,Khmer,
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Mandarin, Spanish	
Hours: TU,F 9 AM - 1 PM		Self Reported Accessibility:	:*: Limited(R)
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experie	ence:	Cultural Competence Train	ing Completed: No
		Provider Training and Expe	erience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#	Primary Care Physicians	PPG/Phy#
Wong, Nga W., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Wong, Tin S., D.O.	Family Practice
Gender: Male		Gender: Male	
License No: A26311		License No: 20A13729	
NPI: 1912935347		NPI: 1588927552	
819 W. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	1785 018659	711 W. College St. # 2084	1785 227644
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(213) 613-1255		(213) 625-3182	
Prov Language: Mandarin		Prov Language: Cantonese,	Mandarin, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Manda	rin	Office Staff Language#: Canto	onese, Spanish
Accessibility:*:		Self Reported Accessibility:*:	
Hours: F-SA 10 AM - 5 PM		Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 4:30 PM,	SA 10 AM - 1 PM
Provider Training and Experien	ice:	Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experie	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Los Angeles County

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

1680 S Garfield Avenue Suite 102 Alhambra, CA 91801-5413 (626) 282-0288

Hospitals Used:

Alhambra Hospital Medical Center

Allied Pacific of California IPA- East LA (PPG 5399)

1668 South Garfield Avenue Alhambra, CA 91801-5400 (626) 282-0288

Hospitals Used:

White Memorial Medical Center

Arroyo Vista ESH (Allied Pacific IPA) (PPG 5451)

4837 Huntington Dr N Ste A Los Angeles, CA 90032-1981 (323) 225-0024

Arroyo Vista ESV (Allied Pacific IPA) (PPG 5256)

4815 N. Valley Blvd. Ste C Los Angeles, CA 90032-3300 (323) 222-1134

Hospitals Used:

Alhambra Hospital Medical Center

Arroyo Vista HP (Allied Pacific IPA) (PPG 5257)

6000 N. Figueroa St. Los Angeles, CA 90042-4232 (323) 254-5291

Hospitals Used:

Alhambra Hospital Medical Center

Arroyo Vista LH (Allied APacific IPA) (PPG 5258)

2411 N. Broadway St. Los Angeles, CA 90031-2218 (323) 987-2000

Hospitals Used:

Alhambra Hospital Medical Center

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Greater San Gabriel Valley Physicians (PPG 5255)

1680 S Garfield Avenue Suite 102 Alhambra, CA 91801-5413 (626) 282-0288

Hospitals Used:

Alhambra Hospital Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Abdou, Rami, M.D. Otolaryngology

License No: A147320 5252 232770

NPI: 1700143013

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

2500⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 268-6731

Prov Language: Arabic, Cantonese, Spanish Office Staff Language[#]: Armenian, Cantonese,

Spanish

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Ahdoot, Joseph, M.D. Pediatric Cardiology¹

5252 080346

License No: A55697 NPI: 1841272697

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 1300^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 526-2483

Otolaryngology Office Staff Language*: Spanish

(ENT) Accessibility:*:

5252 232770 Hours: M 1 PM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	. ,	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Ahronowitz, Iris Z., M.D.		Badr, Yaser, M.D.	Neurosurgery
License No: A123269	5399 216722	License No: A126895	5252 200992
NPI: 1437445632		NPI: 1275724320	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
510 ⁴		356 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 987-1362		(323) 352-3000	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Arabic, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E))
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	Cultural Competence Training Cor	npleted: No
Provider Training and Experience	• •	Provider Training and Experience:	
Badr, Yaser, M.D.	Neurosurgery		
1: 1400005	E000 00000		

License No: A126895 5399 200992

NPI: 1275724320

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 356^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 352-3000

Prov Language: Arabic, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Barba, David, M.D.	Orthopedic Surgery	Barba, David, M.D.	Orthopedic Surgery
License No: A135899	5399 500817	License No: A135899	5252 500817
NPI: 1205064722		NPI: 1205064722	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 22004		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 2200 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-7600		Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-7600	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	•	Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy #	Specialists	PPG/Phy #
Barba, William, M.D. License No: G74473 NPI: 1225053291 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 500 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 261-0108 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM, PM, SA 9 AM - 1 PM Cultural Competence Training Co	5252 024410 F 8:30 AM - 3 mpleted: No	Berbee, Amy M., M.D. License No: A101424 NPI: 1962696674 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.: 3000 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1200 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Gujarat Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experience	i, Hindi, Spanish) Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Burke, Lennis P., M.D.	Pediatric Cardiology ¹	Cabrera, John F., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology
License No: G42405	5252 502154	License No: G81189	5252 059756
NPI: 1922080779		NPI: 1992798730	
1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez		6000 N. Figueroa St.4	
Ave.2nd Fl ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 254-5291	
(323) 260-5766		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Canton	ese, Korean,
Accessibility:*:		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,R,	E,T)
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	Hours: TU,TH 2 PM - 7 PM	
Provider Training and Experience	:	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experien	ce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Camacho, Orlando, O.D.		Choy, Kevin W., M.D.	Ophthalmology
License No: OPT9161		License No: G73147	5252 066644
NPI: 1316020274		NPI: 1174731285	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		838 N. Hill St. ⁴	
300		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(213) 626-8383	
(323) 980-9900		Prov Language: Cantonese,	Spanish
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#:	'
Office Staff Language#:		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*:		Hours: W,SA 9 AM - 1 PM, T	H-F 9 AM - 5 PM
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training Cor	npleted: No	Provider Training and Experi	ence:
Provider Training and Experience:		Chung, Kwok-Leung, M.D.	Gastroenterology
Camacho, Orlando, O.D.	Optometrist	License No: G49584	5252 530151
License No: OPT9161	5255 502299	NPI: 1760490627	
NPI: 1316020274		2409 N. Broadway ⁴	
1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
1503 ⁴		(323) 225-8038	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Prov Language: Cantonese, Mandarin,	
(323) 980-9900		Vietnamese	
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Cant	onese, Mandarin,
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IE	3,R,E)
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5:30 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	•	Cultural Competence Trainin Provider Training and Experi	•

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chung, Samuel K., M.D.	General Surgery	De Oliveira, Elizabeth R.,	Pediatric
License No: A33894	5252 502912	M.D.	Cardiology ¹
NPI: 1992897458		License No: C50168	5252 083495
2409 N. Broadway ⁴		NPI: 1265414833	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	,
(323) 225-8038		2nd F ⁴	
Prov Language: Spanish		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Office Staff Language#: Cant	tonese, Mandarin,	(323) 260-5766	
Spanish		Prov Language: Portuguese, S	Spanish
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IE	3,R,E)	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Hours: SA 9 AM - 3 PM, M-F	⁵ 9 AM - 6 PM	Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training	ig Completed: No	Hours: M 9 AM - 5 PM, W 9 AM	И - 12 PM, TH 1
Provider Training and Experi	ience:	PM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experier	nce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy#
De Oliveira, Elizabeth R.,	Pediatric	Diaz, Glenn Felix T., M.D.	Family Practice
M.D.	Cardiology ¹	License No: A73348	5257 095174
License No: C50168	5252 083495	NPI: 1487695466	
NPI: 1265414833		6000 N. Figueroa St.4	
1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
Ave.2nd Fl ⁴		(323) 254-5291	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Prov Language: Spanish, Taga	log
(323) 260-5766		Office Staff Language#: Canton	•
Prov Language: Portuguese, Spai	nish	Spanish, Vietnamese	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,R,	E,T)
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	•
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training Co	•	Provider Training and Experien	ice:
Provider Training and Experience	:	Diaz, Glenn Felix T., M.D.	Family Practice
		License No: A73348	5252 095174
		NPI: 1487695466	
		6000 N. Figueroa St. ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90042	
		(323) 254-5291	
		Prov Language: Spanish, Taga	log
		Office Staff Language#: Canton	ese, Korean,
		Spanish, Vietnamese	
		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,R,	E,T)
		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training	•
		Provider Training and Experien	ce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Donepudi, Sandhya C., M.D. License No: C51005	Cardiovascular Disease ¹	Doss, Raid P., M.D. License No: A43098 NPI: 1285782847	Ophthalmology ¹ 5252 504159
NPI: 1275588055 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 125 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 441-1122 Office Staff Language [#] : Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No	1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. D209 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 263-6774 Prov Language: Arabic, Spanis Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Hours: F 8 AM - 3 PM, M-TH 8 Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experien	sh 3 AM - 5 PM Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Las Angeles	Connainted	Loo Angeles	Coopielt
Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Specialists		·	
Duong, Thinh H., M.D.	Obstetrics/	Duong, Thinh H., M.D.	Obstetrics/
	Gynecology ¹		Gynecology ¹
License No: A65006	5399 095083	License No: A65006	5399 095083
NPI: 1437181369		NPI: 1437181369	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
200 ⁴		225 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 225-4300		(323) 225-4300	
Prov Language: Vietnamese		Prov Language: Vietnamese	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E))
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No	Cultural Competence Training Cor	mpleted: No
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Fozailoff, Arezoo, M.D. License No: A122855 NPI: 1477974111	Pediatrics ¹ 5399 200978		Cardiology/ Cardiovascular Disease ¹
1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 5000 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1200 Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Arabic, Fa Hebrew, Korean, Spanish, Tagalog Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 8 AM	9	License No: A81336 NPI: 1528283249 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 2700 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (310) 672-9999 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 3 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles	Specialty/		Specialty/
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Givens, Erica L., M.D.		Givens, Erica L., M.D.	Obstetrics/
N. A450007	Gynecology	Liana - Na. A450007	Gynecology
License No: A150307	5399 236813	License No: A150307	5399 236813
NPI: 1568704013		NPI: 1568704013	
1701 E. Cesar E Chavez Ave. # 225		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 2004	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 225-4300		(323) 225-4300	
Prov Language: Italian, Spanish		Prov Language: Italian, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 3 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Cor	npleted:	Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted:
Provider Training and Experience:	•	Provider Training and Experience:	
		Gonzales, Shaina F., LCSW	Social Worker
		License No: LCS68022	5257 242326
		NPI: 1073028502	
		600 N. Figueroa St.	
		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
		(323) 254-5291	•
		Office Staff Language#:	
		Accessibility:*:	
		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted:
		Provider Training and Experience	-

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles		Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Ha, Ben, M.D. License No: A70143 NPI: 1043305774 711 W. College St. # M884 Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 626-5151 Prov Language: Cantonese, Mar Spanish, Vietnamese Office Staff Language#: Cantonese Spanish, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E Hours: TH-F 10 AM - 1 PM, M-T Cultural Competence Training Corprovider Training and Experience	Gynecology ¹ 5252 086727 darin, se, Mandarin, E) J 3 PM - 6 PM completed: No	Ho, Gerald Y., M.D. License No: G67106 NPI: 1205833662 711 W. College St. # 590 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012 (323) 796-0170 Prov Language: Cantonese, Vietnamese Office Staff Language#: Can Spanish, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IE Hours: F 2 PM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Trainin Provider Training and Exper	tonese, Mandarin, B) The completed of the complete of the com

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Hong, Alfred S., M.D.		Hwang, Lin-Huey L., M.D. License No: A36659	Pediatrics 5256 061563
License No: A102767	5252 163802	NPI: 1962596072	5250 00 1505
NPI: 1689901746		4815 Valley Blvd. # C	
711 W. College St. # M88 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90032	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		(323) 222-1134	
(213) 626-5151		Prov Language: Mandarin, Spa	anish
Prov Language: Mandarin, Spar	nish,	Office Staff Language#: Korear	n, Spanish,
Vietnamese		Vietnamese	
Office Staff Language [#] : Cantonese, Mandarin,		Accessibility:*: Limited(E,T)	
Spanish, Vietnamese		Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM, SA 9 A		Provider Training and Experier	
Cultural Competence Training C	•	Hwang, Lin-Huey L., M.D.	Pediatrics
Provider Training and Experience	ce:	License No: A36659	5451 061563
		NPI: 1962596072	
		4837 Huntington Dr. North # A	

Los Angeles, CA 90032 (323) 225-0024

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Prov Language: Mandarin, Spanish

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Jennings-Nunez, Chasity D., M.D. License No: A61723	Gynecology ¹	License No: A61723	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹ 5252 075216
NPI: 1245237445 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 225 ⁴		NPI: 1245237445 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 200	
Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 225-4600 Prov Language: Spanish		Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 225-4600 Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Hours: W,F 1 PM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	npleted: No	Office Staff Language*: Spanish Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,R,E,T) Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Kafrouni, George, M.D.	General Surgery	Katcherian, Christopher G.,	Hand Surgery
License No: G8189	5252 008374	M.D.	
NPI: 1497774376		License No: A108987	5399 235979
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. #	NPI: 1316106685	
300 ⁴		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		2200 ⁴	
(323) 264-2633		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Arabic, Frenc	:h	(323) 264-7600	
Office Staff Language#: Spani		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: W-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed:	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience	:
Katabanian Christanban C	Conoral Curaomi		

Katcherian, Christopher G., General Surgery¹ M.D.

License No: A108987 5399 235979

NPI: 1316106685

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

2200⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 264-7600

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed:

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Khan, Faisal A., M.D.	General Surgery ¹	Khanna, Sandeep K., M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹
License No: G45343	5252 008814	License No: A48969	5252 091876
NPI: 1043233885		NPI: 1366514044	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	e.#	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	#
300 ⁴		3400 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 264-2633		(323) 526-7273	
Prov Language: Armenian, S	panish, Tagalog,	Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish	
Urdu		Office Staff Language#: Hindi, S	
Office Staff Language#: Span	ish	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB	,E)
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM, F 8:30 AM - 3		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
PM		Provider Training and Experien	ce:
Cultural Competence Training	•	Khawar, Talha, M.D.	Rheumatology ¹
Provider Training and Experi	ence:	License No: A114544	5399 168646
		NPI: 1699089508	
		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	#
		3300 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 260-5771	
		Office Staff Language#:	
		Accessibility:*: Limited(R,E)	
		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experien	ce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Kim, Sara H., M.D.		Kiramijyan, Sarkis, M.D.	Cardiology/
	Oncology		Cardiovascular
License No: A71344	5399 142514		Disease ¹
NPI: 1851405278		License No: A110211	5399 232611
1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez A	Ave. ⁴	NPI: 1780841510	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
(323) 260-5825		2700 ⁴	
Prov Language: Korean		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Office Staff Language#: Car	ntonese, Mandarin,	(310) 672-9999	
Spanish, Vietnamese		Prov Language: Armenian, Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EI	B,E,T)	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
5		Provider Training and Experie	-

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Kiramijyan, Sarkis, M.D.	Interventional Cardiology	Kok, Yih J., M.D.	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular
License No: A110211	5399 232611		Disease ¹
NPI: 1780841510		License No: A71806	5252 105775
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		NPI: 1518928829	
2700 ⁴		711 W. College St. # 3004	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(310) 672-9999		(213) 687-3341	
Prov Language: Armenian, Span	ish	Prov Language: Cantonese, M	Mandarin,
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Canto	onese, Mandarin,
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No	Accessibility:*:	
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Hours: TU,TH 9 AM - 1 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Lam, Kitty, M.D.		Lam, Thomas S., M.D.	Gastroenterology ¹
License No: G40296	5252 009525	License No: A44280	5252 557001
NPI: 1265493563		NPI: 1437185295	
711 W. College St. # 2034		2409 N. Broadway ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(626) 284-6608		(626) 284-1997	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: Cantonese,	Mandarin
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Can	tonese, Mandarin,
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Spanish	
Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,II	B,R,E)
Provider Training and Experi	ence:	Hours: W 9 AM - 3 PM	
Lam, Thomas S., M.D.	Gastroenterology ¹	Cultural Competence Trainir	
License No: A44280	5255 557001	Provider Training and Exper	rience:

(626) 284-1997

NPI: 1437185295 2409 N. Broadway⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90031

Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Prov Language: Cantonese, Mandarin

Hours: W 9 AM - 3 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Office Staff Language*: Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanish

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Lau, Stanley K., M.D.		Lau, Stanley K., M.D.	Cardiology/
	Cardiovascular		Cardiovascular Disease ¹
	Disease ¹		
License No: A46648	5255 061002	License No: A46648	5252 061002
NPI: 1548222813		NPI: 1548222813	
625 W. College St. # 2014		625 W. College St. # 2014	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(213) 687-3341		(213) 687-3341	
Prov Language: Cantonese,	Mandarin,	Prov Language: Cantonese,	, Mandarin,
Spanish, Vietnamese		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Office Staff Language#: Canto	onese, Spanish,	Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Spanish,	
Vietnamese		Vietnamese	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,	IB,R)	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5:30 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5:30 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experie	ence:	Provider Training and Exper	rience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Accessibility: *: Limited (IB,R,T) Lim Heya, Maria Teresa E., Pediatrics Ped		•	PPG/Phy # Obstetrics/ Gynecology¹ 5252 168715 Mandarin, onese, Mandarin, 3,R,E)
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		1:30 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
		Provider Training and Experi	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Loitz, Robert D., M.D.	Pediatric Cardiology ¹	Longacre, Matthew D., M.D.	Orthopedic Surgery
License No: G43246	5252 010313	License No: A111961	5399 205577
NPI: 1225010077		NPI: 1750608303	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1300 ⁴		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 2200 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 526-2478		(323) 264-7600	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: W 1 PM - 5 PM, TU 9 AM -	- 12 PM, M 2	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
PM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
Cultural Competence Training Con Provider Training and Experience:	•	Provider Training and Experience	:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	
Maki, Ahmed, D.O.		Maki, Ahmed, D.O.	Otolaryngology (ENT)	
License No: 20A13553		License No: 20A13553	5252 216575	
NPI: 1457507998		NPI: 1457507998		
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	e. #	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez A	ve. #	
2500 ⁴		2500 ⁴		
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033		
(323) 268-6731		(323) 268-6731		
Prov Language: Arabic, Arm	enian, Cantonese,	Prov Language: Arabic, Arn	nenian, Cantonese,	
Spanish		Spanish		
Office Staff Language#: Arme	enian, Cantonese,	Office Staff Language [#] : Armenian, Cantonese,		
Spanish		Spanish		
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)		
Hours: F 8 AM - 3:30 PM, M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: F 8 AM - 3:30 PM, M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM		
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		
Provider Training and Experi	Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
pecialists PPG/Phy # lanzanilla, Rainier A., M.D. Cardiology, Cardiovascular		Martinez, Miguel A., M.D. License No: G54840 NPI: 1417972480 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 500 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 261-0108 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM, SA 7 AN Cultural Competence Training Col Provider Training and Experience: Massey, Ralph A., M.D. License No: A52535 NPI: 1891700332 711 W. College St. # 205 ⁴	PPG/Phy # Urology 5252 024910 M - 3 PM mpleted: No
		711 W. College St. # 205 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 621-7896 Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish Office Staff Language [#] : Mandarin, Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T) Hours: TH,SA 9 AM - 1 PM, TU 1	
		Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Mora, Martha L., M.D.	Ophthalmology	Munoz Martin Sanchez,	Pediatrics
License No: A60290	5255 099184	Alma A., M.D.	
NPI: 1093766651		License No: A105689	5252 156450
1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	‡	NPI: 1972745487	
1503 ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		456 ⁴	
(323) 980-9900		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Japanese, Spa	nish	(323) 987-1200	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Arabic, F	rench, Spanish
Hours: M-W,F 8:30 AM - 5:30 P	M	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)	
Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No	Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
Moy, Carl K., M.D.		Provider Training and Experience) :
	Gynecology ¹		
License No: G43977	5252 530756		

Office Staff Language#:

(213) 626-5151

NPI: 1063594265 711 W. College St.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012

Hours: SA 9 AM - 5 PM, M-F 9 AM - 6 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Prov Language: Cantonese, Mandarin

Accessibility:*:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Nademanee, Koonlawee, M.D.	Cardiovascular		Podiatry
License No: A32891	Disease ¹ 5252 012089	License No: E5316 NPI: 1417401944	5399 233542
NPI: 1699882415 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 2200 ⁴	
2700 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-7600	
(310) 672-9999 Prov Language: Mandarin, Span	sh, Tagalog,	Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#:	
Thai Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Con Provider Training and Experience:	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Nguyen, David H., D.O. License No: 20A6867 NPI: 1316017353 633 N. Spring St. # 4 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 928-0866 Prov Language: Vietnamese Office Staff Language [#] : Cantone Spanish, Vietnamese Self Reported Accessibility:*: Lin Hours: SA 9 AM - 2 PM, TH-F 9 Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experience	5252 074817 ese, Mandarin, mited(R,E,T) AM - 5 PM completed: No	Nguyen, Ngoc T., M.D. License No: A69594 NPI: 1710183652 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave 1200 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 268-2200 Prov Language: Vietnamese Office Staff Language#: Canto Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,I Hours: M,F 9 AM - 5 PM, W 1 Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	onese, Mandarin, B,E) PM - 5 PM g Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Nucho, Ramsay C., M.D.	Thoracic Surgery ¹	Ong, Oliver L., M.D.	Endocrinology ¹
License No: C41229	5252 027107	License No: A76526	5252 092444
NPI: 1366462806		NPI: 1811951734	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	. #	711 W. College St. # 2054	
300 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(877) 228-8099	
(323) 264-2633		Prov Language: Arabic, Arme	nian, Mandarin,
Prov Language: Arabic, Frencl	า	Russian, Spanish, Tagalog	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	Office Staff Language#: Mand	arin, Spanish
Accessibility:*:		Self Reported Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Paikal, David, M.D. License No: A76744	Optometrist 5252 107772	Patel, Sonal R., M.D.	Pediatric Allergy/ Immunology
NPI: 1578659405	0202	License No: A80378	5252 138350
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	<u>!</u>	NPI: 1346376894	
2400 ⁴		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez A	ve.#
Los Angeles, CA 90033		3000 ⁴	
(323) 263-6774		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish		(323) 987-1200	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: Gujarati, H	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Guj	
Hours: F 8 AM - 3 PM, M-TH 8 A	M - 5 PM	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB	,E,T)
Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No	Hours: TU 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experienc	e:	Cultural Competence Traini	•
Patel, Meenakshi R., M.D.	Pediatrics	Provider Training and Expe	rience:
License No: A91828	5257 131310		

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,R,E,T)

Prov Language: Gujarati, Hindi

Hours: TU-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Spanish, Vietnamese

NPI: 1679580005 6000 N. Figueroa St.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90042

(323) 254-5291

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Korean,

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Patel, Sonal R., M.D.	Pediatric Allergy/ Immunology	Pelton, Kevin J., M.D.	Orthopedic Surgery
License No: A80378	5252 138350	License No: A80695	5399 136534
NPI: 1346376894		NPI: 1033282637	
1705 E. Cesar E Chavez Ave 4564	e. #	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 22004	
Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1200		Los Angeles, CA 90033 (818) 788-0101	
Prov Language: Gujarati, Hin Office Staff Language#:	•	Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB, Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5:30 PM Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co	•
Provider Training and Experience	ence:	Provider Training and Experience	:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy #
Ponce, Jose P., DPM License No: E5186 NPI: 1922363431 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 510 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1362 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor	5399 215662 mpleted: No	Preciado, Martha R., M.D. License No: G51820 NPI: 1144244211 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3554 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 225-8025 Prov Language: French, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Rao, Suresh P., M.D.	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular	Reese, Leroy A., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹
		License No: G24668	5252 013957
License No: A63778	5252 091004	NPI: 1477550614	
NPI: 1689753188		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		225 ⁴	
125 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 225-4600	
(323) 441-1122		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Prov Language: Spanish		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Office Staff Language#:		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	,
Accessibility:*:		Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Provider Training and Experience	•
Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No	.	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy #	Specialists	PPG/Phy #
Reese, Leroy A., M.D. License No: G24668 NPI: 1477550614 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 200 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 225-4300 Office Staff Language#: Spanish Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,R,E,T) Hours: F 8 AM - 4 PM, M-TH 8 AM Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	Gynecology 5252 013957 <i>I</i> - 5 PM mpleted: No	Rincon, Francisco I., M.D. License No: A45411 NPI: 1013952654 1705 E. Cesar E Chavez Ave. # 4564 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1200 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM Cultural Competence Training Col Provider Training and Experience	mpleted: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	-	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
<u>.</u>		•	
Rivera, Martha E., M.D.		Rivera, Martha E., M.D.	Pediatrics ¹
		License No: G58728	5399 520112
License No: G58728	5399 520112	NPI: 1851329981	
NPI: 1851329981		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez A	ve.#	3450 ⁴	
3450 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 261-0259	
(323) 261-0259		Prov Language: Spanish	
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spa	anish	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,R,E)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EI		Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 4:30 PM, F 8	AM - 1 PM
Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 4:30 P		Cultural Competence Training Co	
Cultural Competence Train		Provider Training and Experience	•
Provider Training and Expe	•	Rogachefsky, Richard A.,	Hand Surgery
Ç ,		M.D.	
		License No: G89005	5252 216422
		NPI: 1316981954	
		711 W. College St. # 625 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
		(323) 271-4173	
		Prov Language: Spanish	
		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Accessibility:*:

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

ts PPG/Phy#
an, Armand G., Cardiology/ Cardiovascular Disease No: A123230 5399 235692 0265244 Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # Ples, CA 90033 I-1122 guage: Armenian, Spanish aff Language#: ility:*: -F 8 AM - 5 PM Competence Training Completed: No Training and Experience:
_ia

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Rostamian, Armand G., M.D. License No: A123230 NPI: 1710265244 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1254 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 441-1122 Prov Language: Armenian, Spani Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular Disease 5252 235692 ish	Saati, Saloomeh, M.D. License No: A126686	Ophthalmology 5252 217405
		Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

		-	
Los Angeles		Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Samimi, David B., M.D.	Ophthalmology	Sarafzadeh, Shaden, M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹
License No: A115710	5399 194941	License No: A120299	5252 193495
NPI: 1306044102		NPI: 1346415395	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
2400 ⁴		2400 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 263-6774		(323) 263-6774	
Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish		Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training C	-
Provider Training and Experience		Provider Training and Experience	
Sarafzadeh, Shaden, M.D.		Schofield, John K., D.O.	Ophthalmology
License No: A120299	5399 193495	License No: 20A8336	5252 142944
NPI: 1346415395		NPI: 1205811023	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
2400 ⁴		2400 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 263-6774		(323) 263-6774	
Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training C	•	Cultural Competence Training C	•
Provider Training and Experienc	e:	Provider Training and Experienc	e:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Segura, George A., M.D. License No: A43605	Pediatrics 5252 015374	Shaw, Kathryn J., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹
NPI: 1841224631	5252 0 15574	License No: G52656	5252 025488
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		NPI: 1316944457	
456 ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		225 ⁴	
(323) 987-1200		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 225-4600	
Office Staff Language#: Arabic, Fr	ench, Spanish		
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)	-	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 8 AM - 4:30 PM		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E	,
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Hours: F 8 AM - 4 PM, M-TH 8 AN	Л - 5 РМ
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Con Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Shaw, Kathryn J., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹
License No: G52656	5252 025488
NPI: 1316944457	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. ‡ 2004	#
Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 225-4300	
Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish	l
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Hours: F 8 AM - 4 PM, M-TH 8 A	AM - 5 PM
Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience	ce:

Sloan, William R., M.D. Urology¹ License No: G19954 5399 028528

NPI: 1790839645 2750 W Broadway⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90041

(818) 241-3125

Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Spencer-Smith, Erland L.,	Obstetrics/
M.D.	Gynecology ¹
License No: G51122	5252 016307

NPI: 1770580979

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 225^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 225-4600

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language*: Spanish Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 8 AM - 4 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Tan, Matthew S., M.D.	General Surgery ¹	Tran, Grace, O.D.	Optometrist
License No: G19327	5252 016955	License No: OPT13877	5252 159323
NPI: 1295758126		NPI: 1366607558	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. #	2400 N. Broadway ⁴	
300 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 221-6121	
(323) 264-2633		Prov Language: Cantonese,	Mandarin, Spanish
Prov Language: Armenian, Ba	hasa Indonesia,	Office Staff Language#: Arme	enian, Cantonese,
Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanis		Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spa	anish, Thai,
Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh	Vietnamese	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-TU 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	•	Cultural Competence Trainin	•
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Provider Training and Experi	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Trenkle, Geoffrey B., D.O.	Otolaryngology (ENT)	Trenkle, Geoffrey B., D.O.	Otolaryngology (ENT)
License No: 20A13166		License No: 20A13166	5399 208564
NPI: 1003044876		NPI: 1003044876	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 25004		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 2500 ⁴	#
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 268-6731		(323) 268-6731	
Prov Language: Arabic, Armenian, Cantonese, Spanish		Prov Language: Arabic, Armeni Spanish	ian, Cantonese,
Office Staff Language [#] : Armenian, Cantonese, Spanish		Office Staff Language [#] : Armenian, Cantonese, Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)	1
Hours: F 9 AM - 3:30 PM, M-TH Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experience	ompleted: No	Hours: F 9 AM - 3:30 PM, M-Th Cultural Competence Training (Provider Training and Experien	Completed: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Urrea, Paul T., M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹	Voleti, Vasanti, M.D.	Pediatrics
License No: G51075	5252 017554	License No: A52687	5252 048378
NPI: 1235157363		NPI: 1679501738	
1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. #	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. #
1503 ⁴		532 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 980-9900		(323) 987-1200	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Bengali, Hind	i, Oriya, Spanish,
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Telugu	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM	1	Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,	R,E)
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 8 AM - 4:30 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
		Provider Training and Experie	nce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Wadiwala, Nicky M., D.O.		Wang, On, M.D.	General Surgery ¹
	Cardiology	License No: G70368	5252 048370
License No: 20A11280	5252 168817	NPI: 1497769012	
NPI: 1255642179		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez A	\ve.#
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		300 ⁴	
1200 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 264-2633	
(626) 350-1555		Prov Language: Armenian,	Mandarin, Spanish,
Office Staff Language#: Cantones	e, Mandarin,	Tagalog	, , ,
Vietnamese		Office Staff Language#: Spa	anish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E))	Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: W-TH 8:30 AM - 5 F	PM
Cultural Competence Training Co	•	Cultural Competence Train	ing Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience	:	Provider Training and Expe	erience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Warner, Kim, M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology	Wong, Eileen C., M.D.	Physical Medicine Rehab
License No: G72315	5399 046948	License No: A123035	5399 215351
NPI: 1568469781		NPI: 1710278544	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 2004		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave 14004	e. #
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 225-4300		(323) 307-8913	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Prov Language: Armenian	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)		Office Staff Language#:	
Hours: F 8 AM - 4 PM, M-TH 8 AM		Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training Co		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience		Cultural Competence Training	-
Warner, Kim, M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology	Provider Training and Experience	ence:
License No: G72315	5252 046948		
NPI: 1568469781			
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 2254			
Los Angeles, CA 90033			
(323) 225-4600			
Office Staff Language#: Spanish			
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E			
Hours: F 8 AM - 4 PM, TU-TH 8 A	M - 5 PM		

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Yamanaka, Jeanine N., M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹	Yavrouian, Robert G., M.D.	Colon & Rectal Surgery ¹
License No: A68698	5252 138868	License No: A93793	5252 161435
NPI: 1972707677		NPI: 1568483923	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	<u>!</u>	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3004	
L300 ⁴			
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 980-9900		(323) 264-2633	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Armenian	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-SA 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: W-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No	Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Yip, Felix C., M.D.		Yip, Felix C., M.D.	Urology
License No: G46406	5255 530752	License No: G46406	5252 530752
NPI: 1912088162		NPI: 1912088162	
711 W. College St. # 5904		711 W. College St. # 5904	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(213) 687-0397		(213) 687-0397	
Prov Language: Cantonese, Mandarin,		Prov Language: Cantonese, M	Mandarin,
Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese		Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnames	е
Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Mandarin,		Office Staff Language#: Canto	nese, Mandarin,
Spanish, Vietnamese		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB))
Hours: SA 9 AM - 12 PM, TH 2	PM - 4:30 PM,	Hours: SA 9 AM - 12 PM, TH	2 PM - 4:30 PM,
TU 1 PM - 3 PM		TU 1 PM - 3 PM	
Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience	ce:	Provider Training and Experie	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Allied Pacific of California IPA PPG 5252

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Zhang, Haowei, M.D. Hematology/

Oncology

License No: A72878 5252 106158

NPI: 1558462424

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

2600⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 264-7238

Prov Language: Mandarin, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - CHA Hollywood Presbyterian Medical Center PPG 5372

2040 Camfield Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90040-1502

(888) 499-9303

Urgent Care:

Dusk To Down - Lynwood (310)639-2220

Dusk To Down - Paramount (562) 808-2273

HealthCare Partners -Downtown (213)861-5950

HealthCare Partners -Montebello (323)

720-1144

Hospitals Used:

Hollywood Presbyterian Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy#

Badr, Yaser, M.D. Neurosurgery

5372 200992

Badr, Yaser, M.D. License No: A126895

NPI: 1275724320

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

356⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 352-3000

Prov Language: Arabic, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - CHA Hollywood Presbyterian Medical Center PPG 5372

Los Angeles Specialists	-	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Maki, Ahmed, D.O.	Otolaryngology	Malamud, Ariel, M.D.	Gastroenterology ¹
	(ENT)	License No: A75407	5372 090540
License No: 20A13553	5372 216575	NPI: 1518032218	
NPI: 1457507998		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. #
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		510 ⁴	
2500 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 987-1362	
(323) 268-6731		Prov Language: Spanish	
Prov Language: Arabic, Armenia	n, Cantonese,	Office Staff Language#: Spani	sh
Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)
Office Staff Language*: Armenian, Cantonese,		Hours: TH 8 AM - 5 PM	
Spanish		Cultural Competence Training	-
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)	0 414 5 D14	Provider Training and Experie	nce:
Hours: F 8 AM - 3:30 PM, M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM		McLean, Michael K., M.D.	Thoracic Surgery ¹
Cultural Competence Training C	•	License No: A96165	5372 155536
Provider Training and Experienc	e:	NPI: 1831276468	
		711 W. College St. # 560 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
		(213) 628-3592	
		Office Staff Language#: Canto	nese, Mandarin,
		Spanish, Vietnamese	
		Accessibility:*:	
		Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training	•
		Provider Training and Experie	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

2040 Camfield Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90040-1502

(888) 499-9303

Urgent Care:

Dusk To Down - Lynwood (310)639-2220

Dusk To Down - Paramount (562) 808-2273

HealthCare Partners -Downtown (213)861-5950

HealthCare Partners - Montebello (323)

720-1144

Hospitals Used:

Monterey Park Hospital

Los Angeles Specialty/ **Specialists** PPG/Phy# **Pulmonary**

Abboy, Ramadas, M.D.

Medicine¹

5367 025230

License No: A26771

NPI: 1780765933

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 3100^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 263-9779

Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tamil

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-TU,TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM, F 8:30 AM - 1

PM, W 8:30 AM - 4 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Specialists		•	
Abdou, Rami, M.D.		Ahdoot, Jacob J., M.D.	Nephrology ¹
	(ENT)	License No: A98763	5367 153498
License No: A147320	5367 232770	NPI: 1689878852	
NPI: 1700143013		1711 W. Temple St. # 1050	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
2500 ⁴		(323) 250-2680	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish	
(323) 268-6731		Office Staff Language#:	
Prov Language: Arabic, Cantone		Accessibility:*:	
Office Staff Language#: Armeniar	n, Cantonese,	Hours: TH 9 AM - 12 PM	
Spanish		Cultural Competence Training Cor	mpleted: No
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)		Provider Training and Experience:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Ahronowitz, Iris Z., M.D.	Dermatology
Cultural Competence Training Co	•	License No: A123269	5367 216722
Provider Training and Experience) :	NPI: 1437445632	
		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
		510 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 987-1362	

Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language*: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Alexander, Charles H., M.D. License No: G24785 NPI: 1730282294 711 W. College St. # 6254 Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 542-3121 Prov Language: Cantonese, Kor Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: W,F 10 AM - 2 PM, TU 12	Orthopedic Surgery ¹ 5367 500219 ean, Mandarin,	Badr, Yaser, M.D. License No: A126895 NPI: 1275724320 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3564 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 352-3000 Prov Language: Arabic, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co	Neurosurgery 5367 200992
Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experience	•	Provider Training and Experience	:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Specialists PPG/Phy#		Los Angeles Specialists Burke, Lennis P., M.D. License No: G42405 NPI: 1922080779 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1300 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 526-2483 Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience: Carabello, Victor G., M.D. License No: G74827	PPG/Phy # Pediatric Cardiology ¹ 5367 502154
		NPI: 1649293705 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # L200 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 526-2880 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	npleted: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chong, Matthew D., M.D.	Orthopedic Surgery	Dhir, Nitika N., M.D.	Adolescent Medicine ¹
License No: A103352	5367 167100	License No: A132129	5367 233879
NPI: 1174774806		NPI: 1013274547	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		3945 Whittier Blvd ⁴	
1400 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(888) 499-9303	
(323) 307-8913		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB)	
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM, TU,TI	H 9 AM - 5
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Con	•
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	
Con, Susana, O.D.	=	Doherty, Joni K., M.D.	Neurology ¹
License No: OPT9656	5367 067328	License No: A74042	5367 131407
NPI: 1073504551		NPI: 1497786628	
406 Ord St. ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		560 ⁴	
(213) 628-1238		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Cantonese, Span		(323) 226-0022	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish, \	/ietnamese	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 10 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	•	Cultural Competence Training Con Provider Training and Experience:	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Doherty, Joni K., M.D.	Otolaryngology (ENT) ¹	Esmail, Zahra, D.O.	Hospice And Palliative
License No: A74042	5367 131407		Medicine ¹
NPI: 1497786628		License No: 20A9333	5367 170422
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	#	NPI: 1124290036	
560 ⁴		1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		3300 ⁴	
(323) 226-0022		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	(323) 307-8900	
Accessibility:*:		Prov Language: Spanish, Urdu	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Office Staff Language#:	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)
Provider Training and Experier	nce:	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Doss, Raid P., M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹	Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
License No: A43098	5367 504159	Provider Training and Experience) :
NDL 4005700047			

NPI: 1285782847

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

2400⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 263-6774

Prov Language: Arabic, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Grigoryan, Mikayel, M.D.		Grigoryan, Mikayel, M.D.	Vascular Surgery
License No: A107120	5367 225487	License No: A107120	5367 225487
NPI: 1801003686		NPI: 1801003686	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3564		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av 356 ⁴	e.#
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 352-3000		(323) 352-3000	
Prov Language: Russian		Prov Language: Russian	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E	()	Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IE	
Hours: TU-TH 8:30 AM - 6 PM, F	8:30 AM - 2	Hours: TU-TH 8:30 AM - 6 Pl	M, F 8:30 AM - 2
PM, M 8:30 AM - 5 PM		PM, M 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience	:	Provider Training and Experi	ence:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy #
Ha, Ben, M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹	Hartonian, Ivet, M.D.	Pediatric Neurology ¹
License No: A70143	5367 086727	License No: A112893	5367 202584
NPI: 1043305774		NPI: 1811158728	
711 W. College St. # M884		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		3000 ⁴	
(213) 626-5151		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Cantonese, M	andarin,	(323) 307-8597	
Spanish, Vietnamese		Prov Language: Armenian	
Office Staff Language#: Cantor	nese, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#: Gujarati,	Hindi, Spanish
Spanish, Vietnamese		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: TH-F 10 AM - 1 PM, M-TU 3 PM - 6 PM		Cultural Competence Training Co	•
Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experier	•	Provider Training and Experience	e:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Hernandez, Leopoldo G.,	Dermatology ¹	Ho, Gerald Y., M.D.	Rheumatology ¹
M.D.		License No: G67106	5367 034554
License No: G39635	5367 007207	NPI: 1205833662	
NPI: 1144327008		711 W. College St. # 5904	
3406 Whittier Blvd.4		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
Los Angeles, CA 90023		(323) 796-0170	
(323) 261-3161		Prov Language: Cantonese,	Korean, Spanish,
Prov Language: Spanish		Vietnamese	•
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Cant	tonese, Mandarin,
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Hours: M-F 7 AM - 1:30 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IE	3)
Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No	Hours: F 2 PM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:	:	Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experi	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Ho, John, M.D.	Pediatric Cardiology ¹	Huaringa, Armando J., M.D.	Critical Care Medicine ¹
License No: A108571	5367 188086	License No: A44240	5367 103302
NPI: 1548478977		NPI: 1821110271	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
1300 ⁴		3074	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 526-2483		(323) 332-2090	
Prov Language: Mandarin		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: French, G	reek, Hindi,
Accessibility:*:		Romanian, Spanish	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R,E)	
Cultural Competence Training Con	•	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience		Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#		Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Specialists Huaringa, Armando J., M.D. License No: A44240 NPI: 1821110271 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 307 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 332-2090 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: French, G Romanian, Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	PPG/Phy # Pulmonary Medicine ¹ 5367 103302 reek, Hindi,	Javaheri, Michael, M.D. License No: A94767 NPI: 1124298575 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 24004 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 263-6774 Prov Language: Armenian, Farsi Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Competence Training and Experience Javdan, Joseph, D.O. License No: 20A10582 NPI: 1063667764 3945 Whittier Blvd.4 Los Angeles, CA 90023 (888) 499-9303 Prov Language: Spanish	PPG/Phy # Ophthalmology¹ 5367 147336 i, Spanish ompleted: No e: Pediatrics 5367 186880
		Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB) Hours: W 8 AM - 5 PM, M 8 AM 9 AM - 5 PM, F 8 AM - 3 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Jayaraj, Prash F., M.D.	Clinical CRD	Jennings-Nunez, Chasity	Obstetrics/
	Electrophysiology ¹	D., M.D.	Gynecology ¹
License No: A95962	5367 136984	License No: A61723	5367 075216
NPI: 1487672176		NPI: 1245237445	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez A	ve.#	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
125 ⁴		200	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 441-1122		(323) 225-4600	
Prov Language: Armenian,	Farsi, Korean,	Prov Language: Spanish	
Russian, Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Self Reported Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*:		Limited(P,EB,R,E,T)	
Hours: TU 1:30 PM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Traini	ng Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
Provider Training and Expe	rience:	Provider Training and Experience	:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Kafrouni, George, M.D. ³	General Surgery	Kamdar, Anjana V., M.D.	Nephrology ¹
License No: G8189	5367 008374	License No: A29491	5367 008435
NPI: 1497774376		NPI: 1346348638	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 300	#	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 3700 ⁴	#
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 264-2633		(323) 264-4300	
Prov Language: Arabic, French		Prov Language: Gujarati, Hindi,	-
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R,E	,
Hours: W-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F 9	
Cultural Competence Training (•	Cultural Competence Training (-
Provider Training and Experien		Provider Training and Experien	
, ,	Thoracic Surgery ¹		Ophthalmology ¹
License No: G8189	5367 008374	License No: A48969	5367 091876
NPI: 1497774376	ш	NPI: 1366514044	11
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 300	#	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 3400 ⁴	#
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 264-2633		(323) 526-7273	
Prov Language: Arabic, French		Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Hindi, S	-
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB	,E)
Hours: W-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM	5 1 1 NI	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training (Provider Training and Experien	•	Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experien	-

¹Board Certified

³Physician is currently not accepting new patients.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Kiramijyan, Sarkis, M.D.	Cardiology/	Kiramijyan, Sarkis, M.D.	Interventional
	Cardiovascular		Cardiology
		License No: A110211	5367 232611
License No: A110211	5367 232611	NPI: 1780841510	
NPI: 1780841510		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		2700 ⁴	
2700 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(310) 672-9999	
(310) 672-9999		Prov Language: Armenian, Spanis	sh
Prov Language: Armenian, Span	ish	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No
Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No	Provider Training and Experience:	:
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Kolin, Tali, M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹
		License No: G64713	5367 021224
		NPI: 1285720680	
		4036 Whittier Blvd. # 2024	
		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
		(323) 262-3333	•
		Office Staff Language [#] : French, H	ehrew
		Spanish	00.011,
		Accessibility:*:	
		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No
		Provider Training and Experience:	•
		•	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

ngeles Specialty/ alists PPG/Phy#
Gcott I., M.D. Orthopedic Surgery 5367 212521 760790349 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # Ingeles, CA 90033 307-8913 Language: Spanish Staff Language#: sibility:*: E. M-F 9 AM - 5 PM al Competence Training Completed: No ler Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	•
Lemor, Marcos, M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹	Lin, Jam
License No: A45400	5367 021206	
NPI: 1538130380		License N
4036 Whittier Blvd. # 2024		NPI: 1588
Los Angeles, CA 90023		711 W. C
(323) 262-3333		Los Ange
Prov Language: French, Spar	nish	(213)626
Office Staff Language#: Frenc		Prov Lan
Spanish		Spanish,
Accessibility:*:		Office Sta
Hours: W 2 PM - 5 PM, M,F 9	AM - 12 PM	Spanish,
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Accessib
Provider Training and Experie	ence:	Hours: M
Lezcano, Sheila D., M.D.	Rheumatology	1:30 PM
License No: A130548	5367 231592	Cultural (
		D

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Lin, Jamie C., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹
License No: A114710 NPI: 1588960538	5367 168715

College St. # M884 eles, CA 90012

6-5151

nguage: Cantonese, Mandarin,

Vietnamese

aff Language#: Cantonese, Mandarin,

Vietnamese

oility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

1.W.F 9:30 AM - 6 PM. SA 9:30 AM -

Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

NPI: 1295098390

(323) 307-8900

Los Angeles, CA 90033

Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Limited(R,E) Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

 3300^{4}

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

Provider Training and Experience:

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Liu, Antonio K., M.D.		Luckey, Dominique L., M.D.	Obstetrics/
License No: A62246	5367 074401		Gynecology ¹
NPI: 1518980663		License No: A69874	5367 129321
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e.#	NPI: 1326033804	
510 ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		200 ⁴	
(323) 987-1362		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Cantonese, I	Mandarin, Spanish	(323) 255-4600	
Office Staff Language#: Span	ish	Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Hours: F 7 AM - 3 PM, M-TH	,	Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Cultural Competence Training		Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experie	•	Cultural Competence Training Co	•
		Provider Training and Experience	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Luckey, Dominique L., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹	Manchanda, Ramesh K., M.D.	Nephrology ¹
License No: A69874 NPI: 1326033804 3945 Whittier Blvd ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 265-1995 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB) Hours: TU,TH 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	5367 129321	License No: A26288 NPI: 1972696466 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3800 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 307-0810 Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Hindi, Urd Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E) Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5:30 PM	
Trovider Training and Experience.		Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Marquez, Sheri D., M.D.	Radiation	Martinez, Miguel A., M.D.	Urology
	Oncology	License No: G54840	5367 024910
License No: A60841	5367 089939	NPI: 1417972480	
NPI: 1538149224		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. ⁴		500 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 260-5825		(323) 261-0108	
Prov Language: French, Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Cantones	e, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Spanish, Vietnamese		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E,T)		Hours: F 7 AM - 3 PM, M-TH 8 AN	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	mplotod: No	Cultural Competence Training Co	•
Cultural Competence Training Con Provider Training and Experience:	•	Provider Training and Experience	
Frovider Training and Expenence.		Mathis, Stanley K., DPM	Podiatry ¹
		License No: E3598	5367 035211
		NPI: 1871516922	
		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 510 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 987-1362	
		Prov Language: Spanish	
		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
		Hours: TU,TH 8 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Mathis, Stanley K., DPM		Meir, Jessica, M.D.	Neurology
License No: E3598	5367 035211	License No: A95979	5367 155586
NPI: 1871516922		NPI: 1891986808	
1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
4600		4600	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 307-8585		(323) 307-8585	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: W 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M,TH 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No	Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	:

Meir, Jessica, M.D. Neurology License No: A95979 5367 155586

NPI: 1891986808

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

510⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 987-1362

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)

Hours: F 7 AM - 3 PM, M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Nademanee, Koonlawee, M.D.	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular Disease ¹	Nguyen, Ngoc T., M.D.	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular Disease ¹
License No: A32891 NPI: 1699882415 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	5367 012089	License No: A69594 NPI: 1710183652 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	5367 093556
2700 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (310) 672-9999 Prov Language: Mandarin, Spa	nish. Tagalog.	1200 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 268-2200 Prov Language: Vietnamese	
Thai Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Office Staff Language#: Canto Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,II Hours: M,F 9 AM - 5 PM, W 1	B,E) PM - 5 PM
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Nguyen, Ngoc T., M.D.	Interventional Cardiology ¹	Nucho, Ramsay C., M.D.	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular
License No: A69594	5367 093556		Disease
NPI: 1710183652		License No: C41229	5367 027107
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		NPI: 1366462806	
1200 ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	ŧ
Los Angeles, CA 90033		300 ⁴	
(323) 268-2200		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Vietnamese		(323) 264-2633	
Office Staff Language#: Cantones	se, Mandarin,	Prov Language: Arabic, French	
Vietnamese		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M,F 9 AM - 5 PM, W 1 PM	1 - 5 PM	Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Co	-	Cultural Competence Training C	•
Provider Training and Experience) :	Provider Training and Experience	e:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Nucho, Ramsay C., M.D.	Thoracic Surgery ¹	Palmer, Hiram Schubert,	Cardiology/
License No: C41229	5367 027107	M.D.	Cardiovascular
NPI: 1366462806		N. 045070	Disease
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. #	License No: G45372	5367 051677
300 ⁴		NPI: 1134228828	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	‡
(323) 264-2633		4034	
Prov Language: Arabic, Frenc	h	Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis		(323) 224-2040	
Accessibility:*:		Prov Language: Spanish	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Accessibility:*:	
Provider Training and Experien	nce:	Hours: F 9 AM - 2 PM, M-TH 9 A	
Paikal, David, M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹	Cultural Competence Training C	
License No: A76744	5367 107772	Provider Training and Experience	e:

NPI: 1578659405

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

2400⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 263-6774

Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: F 8 AM - 3 PM, M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles	•	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Patel, Nilem, M.D. License No: A103483 NPI: 1689837171 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3300 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 307-8900 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Limited(R,E) Hours: W-TH 9 AM - 3:30 PM Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience Patel, Nilem, M.D. License No: A103483 NPI: 1689837171 1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 4600 Los Angeles, CA 90033	5367 164904 ompleted: No	Patel, Sonal R., M.D. License No: A80378 NPI: 1346376894 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3000 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1200 Prov Language: Gujarati, Hindi, S Office Staff Language#: Gujarati, Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T) Hours: TU 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	Hindi, Spanish

¹Board Certified

(323) 307-8585

Accessibility:*:

Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language[#]:

Hours: TU,F 9 AM - 5 PM

Provider Training and Experience:

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Peng, Luon W., D.O.	Internal Medicine ¹	Ponce, Jose P., DPM	Podiatry
License No: 20A8244	5367 137315	License No: E5186	5367 215662
NPI: 1407937105		NPI: 1922363431	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. #	1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	
100 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angolos CA 90033		(323) 307-8585	

Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 307-8585 (323) 987-1362 Prov Language: Spanish

Prov Language: Farsi, Mandarin, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:
Accessibility:*:

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Hours: TH 8 AM - 5 PM

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:

Provider Training and Experience:

Ponce, Jose P., DPM Podiatry
License No: E5186 5367 215662

NPI: 1922363431

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 510^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 987-1362

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language*: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Preciado, Martha R., M.D.	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular	Reese, Leroy A., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹
		License No: G24668	5367 013957
License No: G51820	5367 013557	NPI: 1477550614	
NPI: 1144244211		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		225 ⁴	
355 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 225-4600	
(323) 225-8025		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Prov Language: French, Spanish		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	,
Accessibility:*:		Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Provider Training and Experience:	•
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No		

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

•	cialty/ Los Angeles /Phy# Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Hepa	Romano, Thomas J., M. License No: G31881 NPI: 1023031184 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez 510 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 343-8813 Prov Language: French, S Office Staff Language#: S Accessibility:*: Limited(IB Hours: F 7 AM - 3 PM, M- Cultural Competence Tra Provider Training and Exp	5367 014371 Ave. # Spanish panish ,R,E) -TH 8 AM - 5 PM ining Completed: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialty/		Los Angeles Specialty/	
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy #
Rostamian, Armand G.,		Salazar, Miguel, M.D.	Cardiology/
M.D.	Cardiovascular Disease		Cardiovascular Disease ¹
License No: A123230	5367 235692	License No: A94132	5367 213835
NPI: 1710265244		NPI: 1760661268	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
125 ⁴		2700 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 441-1122		(310) 672-9999	
Prov Language: Armenian, Spani	sh	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No
Provider Training and Experience	: :	Provider Training and Experience	e:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Sarafzadeh, Shaden, M.D. License No: A120299	Ophthalmology ¹ 5367 193495	Sharifi, Jahangir, M.D.	Otolaryngology (ENT) ¹
NPI: 1346415395	0007 100 100	License No: A83156	5367 136023
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	#	NPI: 1457422065	
2400 ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	#
Los Angeles, CA 90033		560 ⁴	
(323) 263-6774		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish		(323) 226-0022	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	1
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No	Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F 8 A	
Provider Training and Experience	ce:	Cultural Competence Training C	•
		Provider Training and Experience	ce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Shaw, Kathryn J., M.D.	Medicine ¹	Shaw, Kathryn J., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹
License No: G52656	5367 025488	License No: G52656	5367 025488
NPI: 1316944457		NPI: 1316944457	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 2254	#	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 2254	
Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 225-4600		Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 225-4600	
Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language*: Spanish Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Hours: F 8 AM - 4 PM, M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language*: Spanish Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E Hours: F 8 AM - 4 PM, M-TH 8 AM Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	́И - 5 РМ mpleted: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Spencer-Smith, Erland L.,		Tabesh, Alireza, M.D.	Gastroenterology ¹
M.D.	Gynecology ¹	License No: A104245	5367 152593
License No: G51122	5367 016307	NPI: 1356482392	
NPI: 1770580979		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. #
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		510 ⁴	
225 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 987-1362	
(323) 225-4600		Prov Language: Faroese,Fae	roese, Farsi,
Prov Language: Spanish		Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E	i.)
Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 8 AM - 4 PM		Hours: F 8 AM - 3 PM, M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience	:	Provider Training and Experie	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Tessler, Irving, M.D.	Pediatric Cardiology ¹	Trenkle, Geoffrey B., D.O.	Otolaryngology (ENT)
License No: G14307	5367 017112	License No: 20A13166	5367 208564
NPI: 1821070681		NPI: 1003044876	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1300 ⁴		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 2500 ⁴	#
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 526-2483		(323) 268-6731	
Prov Language: French, Spanish Office Staff Language*: Spanish		Prov Language: Arabic, Armen Spanish	ian, Cantonese,
Accessibility:*: Hours: TH 1 PM - 5 PM		Office Staff Language [#] : Armeni Spanish	an, Cantonese,
Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E))
Provider Training and Experience:		Hours: F 9 AM - 3:30 PM, M-Th Cultural Competence Training (Provider Training and Experien	Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	•	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Wadiwala, Nicky M., D.O.	Interventional Cardiology ¹	Warner, Kim, M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology
License No: 20A11280		License No: G72315	5367 046948
NPI: 1255642179		NPI: 1568469781	
1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 4600		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 220	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 307-8585		(323) 225-4600	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: TU-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 8 A	M - 4 PM
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
Provider Training and Experience	•	Provider Training and Experience	:
Warner, Kim, M.D.	Obstetrics/	Warner, Kim, M.D.	Obstetrics/
	Gynecology	License No. C72215	Gynecology
License No: G72315	5367 046948	License No: G72315	5367 046948
NPI: 1568469781		NPI: 1568469781	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		3945 Whittier Blvd ⁴	
225 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(888) 499-9303	
(323) 225-4600		Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish	
Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB)	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hours: M 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: F 8 AM - 4 PM, TU-TH 8 A	M - 5 PM	Cultural Competence Training Co	•
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	Provider Training and Experience	:

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Williams, Byron K., M.D.	Infectious Disease	Wohlmuth, Cinna T., M.D.	Obstetrics/
License No: G76616	5367 570558		Gynecology ¹
NPI: 1295790319		License No: G58244	5367 024922
1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. #	NPI: 1124025275	
4600		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		225 ⁴	
(323) 307-8585		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Armenian, Sp	anish	(323) 225-4600	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training Cor	•
Experience: HIV/AIDS	•	Provider Training and Experience:	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Wohlmuth, Cinna T., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹
		License No: G58244	5367 024922
		NPI: 1124025275	
		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
		200 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 225-4600	
		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Wong, Eileen C., M.D. License No: A123035	Rehab	Wu, Justin, D.O. License No: 20A11281 NPI: 1174824841	Rheumatology ¹ 5367 169481
NPI: 1710278544 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave 1400 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 307-8913 Prov Language: Armenian Office Staff Language [#] : Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	c. # Completed: No	711 W. College St. # 590 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 621-9020 Prov Language: Cantonese, Spanish, Vietnamese Office Staff Language [#] : Cant Spanish, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IE Hours: F 1 PM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Trainin Provider Training and Experi	conese, Mandarin, B) Ig Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles		Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Yip, Felix C., M.D. License No: G46406 NPI: 1912088162 711 W. College St. # 5904 Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 687-0397 Prov Language: Cantonese, Mand Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese Office Staff Language#: Cantonese Spanish, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB) Hours: SA 9 AM - 12 PM, TH 2 PM TU 1 PM - 3 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	5367 530752 darin, e, Mandarin, M - 4:30 PM, mpleted: No	Youn, Edward D., DPM License No: E5217 NPI: 1235472754 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 510 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1362 Office Staff Language*: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E) Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 7 A Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience Youn, Edward D., DPM License No: E5217 NPI: 1235472754 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 510 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1362 Office Staff Language*: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E) Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 7 A Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	ompleted: No e: Podiatry 5367 228272 M - 3 PM ompleted: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - Monterey Park Hosp PPG 5367

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Zhang Haowei M.D. Hematology/

Zhang, Haowei, M.D. Hematology/

Oncology

License No: A72878 5367 106158

NPI: 1558462424

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

2600⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 264-7238

Prov Language: Mandarin, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Hematology¹

5366 215225

Altamed - St. Francis Medical Ctr PPG 5366

2040 Camfield Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90040-1502

(888) 499-9303

Urgent Care:

Dusk To Down - Lynwood (310)639-2220

Dusk To Down - Paramount (562) 808-2273

HealthCare Partners -Downtown (213)861-5950 HealthCare Partners -Montebello (323)

720-1144

Hospitals Used:

St. Francis Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Lazo, Nelly A., M.D.

License No: A137571

NPI: 1326351537

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 3750^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(562) 869-1201

Prov Language: Arabic, French, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Lazo, Nelly A., M.D. Oncology License No: A137571 5366 215225

NPI: 1326351537

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

3750⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(562) 869-1201

Prov Language: Arabic, French, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - St. Francis Medical Ctr PPG 5366

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

McLean, Michael K., M.D. Thoracic Surgery¹ License No: A96165 5366 155536

NPI: 1831276468

711 W. College St. # 560⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 628-3592

Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Mandarin,

Spanish, Vietnamese

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Neurosurgery

5365 200992

Specialists

Altamed - St. Vincent Med Cntr PPG 5365

2040 Camfield Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90040-1502

(888) 499-9303

Urgent Care:

Dusk To Down - Lynwood (310)639-2220

Dusk To Down - Paramount (562) 808-2273

HealthCare Partners -Downtown (213)861-5950 HealthCare Partners -Montebello (323)

720-1144

Hospitals Used:

St. Vincent Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Badr, Yaser, M.D. License No: A126895

NPI: 1275724320

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 356^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 352-3000

Prov Language: Arabic, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - St. Vincent Med Cntr PPG 5365

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Maki, Ahmed, D.O.	Otolaryngology	Maki, Ahmed, D.O.	Plastic Surgery ¹
		License No: 20A13553	5365 216575
License No: 20A13553	5365 216575	NPI: 1457507998	
NPI: 1457507998		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e.#
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. #	2500 ⁴	
2500 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 268-6731	
(323) 268-6731		Prov Language: Arabic, Arme	enian, Cantonese,
Prov Language: Arabic, Arme	nian, Cantonese,	Spanish	
Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Arme	nian, Cantonese,
Office Staff Language#: Armer	nian, Cantonese,	Spanish	
Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,	E)
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E	Ξ)	Hours: F 8 AM - 3:30 PM, M-	TH 8 AM - 5 PM
Hours: F 8 AM - 3:30 PM, M-1	TH 8 AM - 5 PM	Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie		Provider Training and Experie	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - St. Vincent Med Cntr PPG 5365

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Malamud, Ariel, M.D. Gastroenterology¹ License No: A75407 5365 090540

NPI: 1518032218

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

510⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 987-1362

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)

Hours: TH 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

McLean, Michael K., M.D. Thoracic Surgery¹ License No: A96165 5365 155536

NPI: 1831276468

711 W. College St. # 560⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 628-3592

Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Mandarin,

Spanish, Vietnamese

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

2040 Camfield Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90040-1502 (888) 499-9303

Urgent Care

AltaMed Medical Group Commerce (888) 499-9303

Dusk to Dawn UC-East LA (323) 261-2273 Dusk to Dawn UC - Gardena (310) 323-2273 Dusk to Dawn - Long Beach (562) 426-2662

Hospitals Used:

White Memorial Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy#

Abboy, Ramadas, M.D. License No: A26771

Internal Medicine¹ 5397 025230

NPI: 1780765933

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 3100^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 263-9779

Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tamil

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-TU,TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM, F 8:30 AM - 1

PM. W 8:30 AM - 4 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Abboy, Ramadas, M.D.	Pulmonary Medicine ¹	Abdou, Rami, M.D.	Otolaryngology (ENT)
License No: A26771	5397 025230	License No: A147320	5397 232770
NPI: 1780765933		NPI: 1700143013	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez A	ve. #
3100 ⁴		2500 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 263-9779		(323) 268-6731	
Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish		Prov Language: Arabic, Car	ntonese, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Spanish,	Tamil	Office Staff Language#: Arm	nenian, Cantonese,
Accessibility:*:		Spanish	
Hours: M-TU,TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM	, F 8:30 AM - 1	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EE	3,E)
PM, W 8:30 AM - 4 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Co	•	Cultural Competence Traini	ng Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Provider Training and Expen	rience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Ahdoot, Jacob J., M.D.		Ahronowitz, Iris Z., M.D.	Dermatology
License No: A98763	5397 153498	License No: A123269	5397 216722
NPI: 1689878852		NPI: 1437445632	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
3750 ⁴		510 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 250-2680		(323) 987-1362	
Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Hours: W 1:15 PM - 3:15 PM, M 9	AM - 11:30	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
PM		Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
Cultural Competence Training Col Provider Training and Experience:	•	Provider Training and Experience	:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Alexander, Charles H., M.D.		Ananian, Charles E., DPM	Podiatry
	Surgery	License No: E4582	5397 155198
License No: G24785	5397 500219	NPI: 1033120787	
NPI: 1730282294		1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
711 W. College St. # 625 ⁴		4600	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 542-3121		(323) 307-8585	
Prov Language: Cantonese, Kor	rean, Mandarin,	Prov Language: Spanish	
Spanish		Office Staff Language#:	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: W,F 10 AM - 2 PM, TU 1		Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
Cultural Competence Training C	•	Provider Training and Experience	:
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Badr, Yaser, M.D.	Neurosurgery
		License No: A126895	5397 200992
		NPI: 1275724320	
		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
		356 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 352-3000	
		Prov Language: Arabic, Spanish	
		Office Staff Language#:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Provider Training and Experience:

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 5 PM

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Burke, Lennis P., M.D.		Chong, Matthew D., M.D.	Orthopedic Surgery
License No: G42405	•••	License No: A103352	5397 167100
NPI: 1922080779		NPI: 1174774806	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1300 ⁴		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1400 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 526-2483		(323) 307-8913	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Cor	mpleted: No	Cultural Competence Training Cor	mpleted: No
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	
Carabello, Victor G., M.D.	Nephrology ¹	Dhir, Nitika N., M.D.	Adolescent
License No: G74827	5397 071642		Medicine ¹
NPI: 1649293705		License No: A132129	5397 233879
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		NPI: 1013274547	
L200 ⁴		3945 Whittier Blvd ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 526-2880		(888) 499-9303	
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)		Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM, TU,Th	1 9 AM - 5
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		PM To the second	
Cultural Competence Training Cor	•	Cultural Competence Training Cor	•
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles		Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Doherty, Joni K., M.D.		Duong, Thinh H., M.D.	Gynecology ¹
	(ENI)'	License No: A65006	5397 095083
License No: A74042	5397 131407	NPI: 1437181369	
NPI: 1497786628		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	ŧ	2004	
560 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 225-4300	
(323) 226-0022		Prov Language: Vietnamese	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No	Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Provider Training and Experience	•
Doss, Raid P., M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹	3 and 2 parents	
License No: A43098	5397 504159		

(323) 263-6774

 2400^{4}

NPI: 1285782847

Prov Language: Arabic, Spanish

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles, CA 90033

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Duong, Thinh H., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹	Esmail, Zahra, D.O.	Hospice And Palliative
License No: A65006	5397 095083		Medicine ¹
NPI: 1437181369		License No: 20A9333	5397 170422
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		NPI: 1124290036	
200 ⁴		1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		3300 ⁴	
(323) 225-4300		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Vietnamese		(323) 307-8900	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish, Urdu	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)		Office Staff Language#:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience	:	Cultural Competence Training Cor	npleted: No
		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Fedak, Marian A., M.D.	Geriatrics ¹	Grigoryan, Mikayel, M.D.	Neurology
License No: G18624	5397 046750	License No: A107120	5397 225487
NPI: 1245313683		NPI: 1801003686	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
3300 ⁴		356 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 307-8900		(323) 352-3000	
Prov Language: Armenian, Spani	sh	Prov Language: Russian	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(R,E)		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: TU-TH 8:30 AM - 6 PM, F	8:30 AM - 2
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	PM, M 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience	:	Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Grigoryan, Mikayel, M.D.	Vascular Surgery	Ha, Ben, M.D.	Obstetrics/
License No: A107120	5397 225487		Gynecology ¹
NPI: 1801003686		License No: A70143	5397 086727
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. #	NPI: 1043305774	
356 ⁴		711 W. College St. # M884	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(323) 352-3000		(213) 626-5151	
Prov Language: Russian		Prov Language: Cantonese, I	Mandarin,
Office Staff Language#:		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,	R,E)	Office Staff Language#: Canto	onese, Mandarin,
Hours: TU-TH 8:30 AM - 6 PM	1, F 8:30 AM - 2	Spanish, Vietnamese	
PM, M 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB	,R,E)
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: TH-F 10 AM - 1 PM, N	И-TU 3 PM - 6 PM
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experie	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles		Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Ho, Gerald Y., M.D. License No: G67106 NPI: 1205833662 711 W. College St. # 590 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012 (323) 796-0170 Prov Language: Cantonese, Kovietnamese Office Staff Language#: Canton Spanish, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB) Hours: F 2 PM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training of Provider Training and Experien	5397 034554 brean, Spanish, ese, Mandarin, Completed: No	Ho, John, M.D. License No: A108571 NPI: 1548478977 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1300 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 526-2483 Prov Language: Mandarin Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Javaheri, Michael, M.D. License No: A94767 NPI: 1124298575 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 2400 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 263-6774 Prov Language: Armenian, Far Office Staff Language [#] : Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experier	5397 147336 # si, Spanish Completed: No	Jayaraj, Prash F., M.D. License No: A95962 NPI: 1487672176 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez A 1254 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 441-1122 Prov Language: Armenian, Russian, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Hours: TU 1:30 PM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Train Provider Training and Expe	Farsi, Korean, ing Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
•	General Surgery 5397 008374	Kamdar, Anjana V., M.D. License No: A29491 NPI: 1346348638 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3700 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-4300	Nephrology ¹ 5397 008435
Prov Language: Arabic, French Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Hours: W-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	e:	Prov Language: Gujarati, Hindi, S Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R,E) Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F 9 AM Cultural Competence Training Col Provider Training and Experience	/ /I - 1 PM mpleted: No
Kafrouni, George, M.D. ³ License No: G8189 NPI: 1497774376 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 300 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-2633 Prov Language: Arabic, French Office Staff Language#:	noracic Surgery ¹ 5397 008374		

Hours: W-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM

Provider Training and Experience:

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Accessibility:*:

¹Board Certified

³Physician is currently not accepting new patients.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles		Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Keushkerian, Simon M.,	General Surgery ¹	Keushkerian, Simon M.,	Thoracic Surgery
M.D.		M.D.	
License No: A44451	5397 008800	License No: A44451	5397 008800
NPI: 1306866850		NPI: 1306866850	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	#	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	#
300 ⁴		300 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 264-2633		(323) 264-2633	
Prov Language: Armenian		Prov Language: Armenian	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h	Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM		Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experier	ice:	Provider Training and Experier	nce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Keushkerian, Simon M.,	Vascular Surgery ¹	Khan, Faisal A., M.D.	General Surgery ¹
M.D.		License No: G45343	5397 008814
License No: A44451	5397 008800	NPI: 1043233885	
NPI: 1306866850		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	⁄e. #
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. #	300 ⁴	
300 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 264-2633	
(323) 264-2633		Prov Language: Armenian, S	Spanish, Tagalog,
Prov Language: Armenian		Urdu	
Office Staff Language#: Span	ish	Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PI	M	Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PN	1, F 8:30 AM - 3
Cultural Competence Training	•	PM	
Provider Training and Experience	ence:	Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experi	ence:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles		Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Kiramijyan, Sarkis, M.D.	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular	Kiramijyan, Sarkis, M.D.	Interventional Cardiology
	Disease ¹	License No: A110211	5397 232611
License No: A110211	5397 232611	NPI: 1780841510	
NPI: 1780841510		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		2700 ⁴	
2700 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(310) 672-9999	
(310) 672-9999		Prov Language: Armenian, Spanis	sh
Prov Language: Armenian, Span	ish	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience	:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Lee, Edmond, DPM License No: E4038 NPI: 1174552541 711 W. College St. # 520 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 620-8702 Prov Language: Cantonese, Ma Office Staff Language*: Mandar Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E) Hours: M-TH 9:30 AM - 5 PM, F PM Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experience	Podiatry ¹ 5397 058154 Indarin, Spanish in, Spanish 9:30 AM - 3 Completed: No	Lee, Scott I., M.D. License No: A121741 NPI: 1760790349 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1400 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 307-8913 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Col Provider Training and Experience: Lezcano, Sheila D., M.D. License No: A130548 NPI: 1295098390 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3300 ⁴	Orthopedic Surgery 5397 212521
		Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 307-8900 Office Staff Language [#] : Accessibility:*: Limited(R,E) Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Col Provider Training and Experience:	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Lin, Jamie C., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹	Luckey, Dominique L., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹
License No: A114710	5397 168715	License No: A69874	5397 129321
NPI: 1588960538		NPI: 1326033804	
711 W. College St. # M884		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		200 ⁴	
(213) 626-5151		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Cantonese, Ma	ndarin,	(323) 255-4600	
Spanish, Vietnamese		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Cantone	ese, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Spanish, Vietnamese		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R	,E)	Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M,W,F 9:30 AM - 6 PM,	SA 9:30 AM -	Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No
1:30 PM		Provider Training and Experience:	:
Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No		

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Luckey, Dominique L., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹	Manchanda, Ramesh K., M.D.	Nephrology ¹
License No: A69874 NPI: 1326033804 3945 Whittier Blvd ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 265-1995 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish	5397 129321	License No: A26288 NPI: 1972696466 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3800 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 307-0810	5397 025242
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB) Hours: TU,TH 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	•	Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Hindi, Urd Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E) Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5:30 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor	

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Marquez, Sheri D., M.D. License No: A60841 NPI: 1538149224 1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 260-5825 Prov Language: French, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Cantone Spanish, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E,T Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co	Radiation Oncology 5397 089939 se, Mandarin,	Nademanee, Koonlawee, M.D. License No: A32891 NPI: 1699882415 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 2700 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (310) 672-9999 Prov Language: Mandarin, Spathai Office Staff Language#: Spanis Accessibility:*:	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular Disease¹ 5397 012089 . #
Provider Training and Experienc	e :	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experier	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Nguyen, Ngoc T., M.D.	Cardiovascular	Nguyen, Ngoc T., M.D.	Interventional Cardiology ¹
		License No: A69594	5397 093556
License No: A69594	5397 093556	NPI: 1710183652	
NPI: 1710183652		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1200 ⁴	
1200 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 268-2200	
(323) 268-2200		Prov Language: Vietnamese	
Prov Language: Vietnamese		Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Mandarin,	
Office Staff Language#: Cantone:	se, Mandarin,	Vietnamese	
Vietnamese		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	1
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)		Hours: M,F 9 AM - 5 PM, W 1 PM - 5 PM	
Hours: M,F 9 AM - 5 PM, W 1 PM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No	Provider Training and Experience	:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/
Los Angeles Specialists Nucho, Ramsay C., M.D. License No: C41229 NPI: 1366462806 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3004 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-2633 Prov Language: Arabic, French Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co	PPG/Phy # Cardiology/ Cardiovascular Disease 5397 027107	Nucho, Ramsay C., M.D. License No: C41229 NPI: 1366462806 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave 300 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-2633 Prov Language: Arabic, Frenci Office Staff Language#: Spanis Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experier Paikal, David, M.D. License No: A76744 NPI: 1578659405 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave 2400 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 263-6774	PPG/Phy # Thoracic Surgery ¹ 5397 027107 . # h ch completed: No nce: Ophthalmology ¹ 5397 107772 . #
		•	3 AM - 5 PM
		Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experien	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Palmer, Hiram Schubert,	Cardiology/	Patel, Nilem, M.D.	Endocrinology ¹
M.D.	Cardiovascular	License No: A103483	5397 164904
License No: G45372 NPI: 1134228828 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 403 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 224-2040 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language*: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: F 9 AM - 2 PM, M-TH 9 Al Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	M - 6 PM ompleted: No	NPI: 1689837171 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3300 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 307-8900 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language [#] : Accessibility:*: Limited(R,E) Hours: W-TH 9 AM - 3:30 PM Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience Patel, Nilem, M.D. License No: A103483 NPI: 1689837171 1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 4600 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 307-8585 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language [#] : Accessibility:*: Hours: TU,F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	Endocrinology ¹ 5397 164904 ompleted: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Patel, Sonal R., M.D.	Allergy/	Peng, Luon W., D.O.	Internal Medicine ¹
Patel, Sonal R., M.D. Allergy/ Immunology¹		License No: 20A8244 5397 137315 NPI: 1407937105 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 100 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1362 Prov Language: Farsi, Mandarin, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience: Ponce, Jose P., DPM Internal Medicine¹ 5397 137315 NPI: 1407937105 Hours: M-F 8 P. Spanish Completed: No Provider Training and Experience: Ponce, Jose P., DPM Podiatry	
		License No: E5186 NPI: 1922363431 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 510 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1362 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experier	ch Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Ponce, Jose P., DPM License No: E5186 NPI: 1922363431 1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 307-8585 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Hours: TH 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Col	5397 215662 mpleted: No	Preciado, Martha R., M.D. License No: G51820 NPI: 1144244211 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3554 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 225-8025 Prov Language: French, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Rostamian, Armand G., M.D.	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular Disease	Salazar, Miguel, M.D.	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular Disease ¹
License No: A123230 NPI: 1710265244 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 125 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 441-1122 Prov Language: Armenian, Span Office Staff Language [#] : Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co	5397 235692	License No: A94132 NPI: 1760661268 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 2700 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (310) 672-9999 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co	5397 213835
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Sarafzadeh, Shaden, M.D. License No: A120299	Ophthalmology ¹ 5397 193495	Sharifi, Jahangir, M.D.	Otolaryngology (ENT) ¹
NPI: 1346415395	200. 100 100	License No: A83156	5397 136023
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	#	NPI: 1457422065	
2400 ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	#
Los Angeles, CA 90033		560 ⁴	
(323) 263-6774		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish		(323) 226-0022	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No	Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F 8 A	
Provider Training and Experience	ce:	Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experience	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Tabesh, Alireza, M.D.	Gastroenterology ¹	Tessler, Irving, M.D.	Pediatric
License No: A104245	5397 152593		Cardiology ¹
NPI: 1356482392		License No: G14307	5397 017112
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez	Ave.#	NPI: 1821070681	
510 ⁴		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		1300 ⁴	
(323) 987-1362		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Faroese,F	aeroese, Farsi,	(323) 526-2483	
Spanish	, ,	Prov Language: French, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Sp	anish	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,F	R,E)	Accessibility:*:	
Hours: F 8 AM - 3 PM, M-T		Hours: TH 1 PM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Train		Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
Provider Training and Expe	•	Provider Training and Experience	:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Travelli, Frances C., M.D.	Pediatric Cardiology ¹	Trenkle, Geoffrey B., D.O.	Otolaryngology (ENT)
License No: A118349	5397 211721	License No: 20A13166	5397 208564
NPI: 1114152469		NPI: 1003044876	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1300 ⁴		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 3 25004	#
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 526-2483		(323) 268-6731	
Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Prov Language: Arabic, Armeni Spanish	an, Cantonese,
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Armenia	an, Cantonese,
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Spanish	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)	
Provider Training and Experience:		Hours: F 9 AM - 3:30 PM, M-TH Cultural Competence Training Competence Training Competence Training Competence Training and Experience Training and Experience Training and Experience Training Competence Trai	Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Wang, On, M.D.	General Surgery ¹	Williams, Byron K., M.D.	Infectious Disease
License No: G70368	5397 048370	License No: G76616	5397 570558
NPI: 1497769012		NPI: 1295790319	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez	Ave. #	1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez A	ve. #
300 ⁴		4600	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 264-2633		(323) 307-8585	
Prov Language: Armeniar	n, Mandarin, Spanish,	Prov Language: Armenian,	Spanish
Tagalog		Office Staff Language#:	
Office Staff Language#: S	panish	Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: W-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Traini	ng Completed: No
Cultural Competence Trai	ning Completed: No	Experience: HIV/AIDS	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Wong, Eileen C., M.D.		Wu, Justin, D.O. License No: 20A11281	Rheumatology ¹ 5397 169481
License No: A123035	5397 215351	NPI: 1174824841	3397 109401
NPI: 1710278544		711 W. College St. # 5904	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. #	Los Angeles, CA 90012	
1400 ⁴		(213) 621-9020	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Prov Language: Cantonese,	Korean, Mandarin,
(323) 307-8913		Spanish, Vietnamese	·
Prov Language: Armenian		Office Staff Language#: Canto	onese, Mandarin,
Office Staff Language#:		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: F 1 PM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	,	Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Yavrouian, Robert G., M.D.		Yavrouian, Robert G., M.D.	General Surgery
		License No: A93793	5397 161435
License No: A93793	5397 161435	NPI: 1568483923	
NPI: 1568483923		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. #
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		300 ⁴	
300 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 264-2633	
(323) 264-2633		Prov Language: Armenian	
Prov Language: Armenian		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*:		Hours: W-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: W-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No	Provider Training and Experien	nce:
Provider Training and Experience	e:		

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Yip, Felix C., M.D.		Youn, Edward D., DPM	Podiatry
License No: G46406		License No: E5217	5397 228272
NPI: 1912088162		NPI: 1235472754	
711 W. College St. # 590 ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		510 ⁴	
(213) 687-0397		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Cantonese, Man	darin,	(323) 987-1362	
Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese	•	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Cantones	se, Mandarin,	Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Spanish, Vietnamese		Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 7 AM	1 - 3 PM
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Cultural Competence Training Co	•
Hours: SA 9 AM - 12 PM, TH 2 P	M - 4:30 PM,	Provider Training and Experience	
TU 1 PM - 3 PM		Zhang, Haowei, M.D.	Hematology/
Cultural Competence Training Co	•		Oncology
Provider Training and Experience	e :	License No: A72878	5397 106158
		NPI: 1558462424	
		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 2600 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 264-7238	
		Prov Language: Mandarin, Spanis	sh
		Office Staff Language#:	
		Accessibility:*:	
		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
		Provider Training and Experience	:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Altamed - White Memorial PPG 5397

Los Angeles Specialty/ PPG/Phy# **Specialists** Obstetrics/ Zhang, Haowei, M.D.

Gynecology¹

License No: A72878 NPI: 1558462424

5397 106158

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

2600⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 264-7238

Prov Language: Mandarin, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

10855 Business Center Dr Ste C Cypress, CA 90630-5252 (714) 947-8600

Los Angeles Specialty/ Specialists PPG/Phy#

Ho, Gerald Y., M.D.

License No: G67106

Rheumatology¹
5453 034554

NPI: 1205833662

711 W. College St. # 590⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012

(323) 796-0170

Prov Language: Cantonese, Korean, Spanish,

Vietnamese

Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Mandarin,

Spanish, Vietnamese

Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)

Hours: F 2 PM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Ho, John, M.D.

Pediatric Cardiology¹

License No: A108571

5453 188086

NPI: 1548478977

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

1300⁴

PPG/Phy# Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 526-2483

Prov Language: Mandarin

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Ho, John, M.D. Pediatrics¹ License No: A108571 5453 188086

NPI: 1548478977

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

1300⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 526-2483

Prov Language: Mandarin Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy #	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Kahn, Brian S., M.D.		Kim, Chung W., M.D.	Pediatrics ¹
	Medicine ¹	License No: A34623	5453 048474
License No: A22176	5453 530287	NPI: 1841363793	
NPI: 1528008943		4082 Whittier Blvd. # 1014	
531 W. College St. ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		(323) 261-2111	
(209) 956-7725		Prov Language: Korean, Spanis	h
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Korean,	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E	Ξ)	Self Reported Accessibility:*: Lin	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: TH-F 9 AM - 5 PM, W,SA 9 AM - 12:	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		PM	
Provider Training and Experience		Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No
, , ,	Ophthalmology ¹		e:
License No: A48969	5453 091876	Lee, Edmond, DPM	Podiatry ¹
NPI: 1366514044		License No: E4038	5453 058154
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		NPI: 1174552541	
3400 ⁴		711 W. College St. # 5204	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(323) 526-7273		(213) 620-8702	
Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish		Prov Language: Cantonese, Mai	ndarin, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Hindi, Sp		Office Staff Language#: Mandari	n, Spanish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-TH 9:30 AM - 5 PM, F	9:30 AM - 3
Cultural Competence Training Co	•	PM	
Provider Training and Experience) :	Cultural Competence Training C	•
		Provider Training and Experience	e:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Liu, Antonio K., M.D. License No: A62246 NPI: 1518980663 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 510 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1362 Prov Language: Cantonese, Mandoffice Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E) Hours: F 7 AM - 3 PM, M-TH 8 AM Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	Neurology ¹ 5453 074401 Iarin, Spanish 1 - 5 PM mpleted: No	Loitz, Robert D., M.D. License No: G43246 NPI: 1225010077 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1300 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 526-2478 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: W 1 PM - 5 PM, TU 9 AM - PM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor	Pediatric Cardiology ¹ 5453 010313 - 12 PM, M 2 mpleted: No
Provider Training and Experience:		-	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	•	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Loitz, Robert D., M.D.	Pediatrics ¹	Malamud, Ariel, M.D.	Gastroenterology ¹
License No: G43246	5453 010313		5453 090540
NPI: 1225010077		NPI: 1518032218	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1300 ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave 510 ⁴	. #
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 526-2478		(323) 987-1362	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	1
Hours: W 1 PM - 5 PM, TU 9 AM -	· 12 PM, M 2	Hours: TH 8 AM - 5 PM	
PM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training Con	•	Provider Training and Experien	nce:
Provider Training and Experience:	•	Mathis, Stanley K., DPM	Podiatry ¹
		License No: E3598	5453 035211
		NPI: 1871516922	
		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave 5104	. #
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 987-1362	
		Prov Language: Spanish	
		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E))
		Hours: TU,TH 8 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experien	nce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Meir, Jessica, M.D. License No: A95979 NPI: 1891986808 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 510 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1362 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanisl Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E) Hours: F 7 AM - 3 PM, M-TH 8 Cultural Competence Training (Neurology 5453 155586 # AM - 5 PM Completed: No	Moy, Carl K., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹ 5453 530756 Mandarin tonese, Mandarin,
Provider Training and Experien	ce.	Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Patel, Sonal R., M.D.	Pediatric Allergy/	Patel, Sonal R., M.D.	Pediatrics ¹
,		License No: A80378	5453 138350
License No: A80378	5453 138350	NPI: 1346376894	
NPI: 1346376894		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	ŧ
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez A	ve. #	3000 ⁴	
3000^4		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 987-1200	
(323) 987-1200		Prov Language: Gujarati, Hindi,	Spanish
Prov Language: Gujarati, Hi	-	Office Staff Language#: Gujarati	, Hindi, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Guja	•)
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,	E,T)	Hours: TU 9 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: TU 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training C	•
Cultural Competence Training	-	Provider Training and Experience	
Provider Training and Exper	rience:	Pedrano, Guadalupe C.,	Pediatrics
		M.D.	
		License No: A40246	5453 046020
		NPI: 1174786073	
		2209 N. San Fernando Rd. ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90065	
		(323) 226-0511	
		Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalo	•
		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	, Tagalog
		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E)	

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Hours: TH-F 10 AM - 6 PM, W 10 AM - 1:30 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Pesheva, Maria, M.D. License No: A88707 NPI: 1073557351		Rodriguez, Maria Elena,	Pediatrics 5453 056920
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #L300 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 980-9900 Prov Language: Bulgarian, Span Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM Cultural Competence Training Corprovider Training and Experience	ompleted: No	NPI: 1023179546 2417 Whittier Blvd. # 101 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 881-1641 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,R,E,T) Hours: TU,TH 9 AM - 6 PM, M,W,PM Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	F 8 AM - 5 mpleted: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Rojter, Sergio E., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Tabesh, Alireza, M.D.	Gastroenterology ¹
License No: A63254	5453 095234	License No: A104245	5453 152593
NPI: 1891716494		NPI: 1356482392	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 2600 ⁴	#	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av 5104	e. #
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 250-3344		(323) 987-1362	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Faroese,Fae	eroese, Farsi,
Office Staff Language#:		Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Span	ish
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E	Ξ)
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: F 8 AM - 3 PM, M-TH	8 AM - 5 PM
Provider Training and Experier	nce:	Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Angeles IPA - St. Francis PPG 5453

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Tabesh, Alireza, M.D.	•	Trinh, Nina X., M.D.	Rheumatology ¹
License No: A104245	5453 152593	License No: A64931	5453 079119
NPI: 1356482392		NPI: 1811915333	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. #	711 W. College St. # 590 ⁴	
510 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(213) 621-9020	
(323) 987-1362		Prov Language: Vietnamese	
Prov Language: Faroese,Fae	roese, Farsi,	Office Staff Language#: Canton	nese, Mandarin,
Spanish		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Office Staff Language#: Spani		Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E	•	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: F 8 AM - 3 PM, M-TH		Cultural Competence Training	
Cultural Competence Training	•	Provider Training and Experien	
Provider Training and Experie	ence:	Urrea, Paul T., M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹
		License No: G51075	5453 017554
		NPI: 1235157363	
		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. #
		L300 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 980-9900	
		Prov Language: Spanish	_
		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
		Accessibility:*:	
		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	0 11 11
		Cultural Competence Training	-
		Provider Training and Experien	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

AppleCare Med Grp - St. Francis
PPG 1784

18 Centerpointe Dr.

La Palma, CA 90623-1069 (877) 862-1007

Urgent Care:

Dusk to Dawn UC (562) 808-2273 Downey Clinic (562) 862-277573

Hospitals Used:

St. Francis Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy#

Carabello, Victor G., M.D. Nephrology¹ License No: G74827 1784 071642

NPI: 1649293705

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

L200⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 526-2880

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy#

De Oliveira, Elizabeth R., Pediatric Cardiology¹

1784 083495

License No: C50168 NPI: 1265414833

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

1300⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 526-2483

Prov Language: Portuguese, Spanish Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

PPG/Phy # Hours: M 8:30 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Lee, Edmond, DPM Podiatry¹ License No: E4038 1784 058154

NPI: 1174552541

711 W. College St. # 520⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 620-8702

Prov Language: Cantonese, Mandarin, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Mandarin, Spanish

Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)

Hours: M-TH 9:30 AM - 5 PM, F 9:30 AM - 3

PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

5155 500219

AppleCare Medical Group - Downey **PPG 1911**

18 Centerpointe Dr.

La Palma, CA 90623-1069

(877) 862-1007

Urgent Care:

Downey Clinic (562) 862-2775 Dusk to Dawn UC (562) 808-2273 Long Beach Clinic (562) 597-4181

Hospitals Used:

St. Francis Medical Center

Applecare Medical Group - Select (PPG 5155)

18 Centerpointe Dr.

La Palma, CA 90623-1069

(877) 862-1007

Urgent Care

Downey Clinic (562) 862-2775 Dusk to Dawn UC (562) 808-2273 Long Beach Clinic (562)597-4181

Hospitals Used:

St. Francis Medical Center

Los Angeles **Specialists**

Alexander, Charles H., M.D.

Orthopedic Surgery¹

License No: G24785

NPI: 1730282294

711 W. College St. # 6254 Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 542-3121

Prov Language: Cantonese, Korean, Mandarin,

Spanish

Specialists

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: W,F 10 AM - 2 PM, TU 12 PM - 3 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Burke, Lennis P., M.D.

Pediatric Cardiology¹

1911 502154

License No: G42405 NPI: 1922080779

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 1300^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 526-2483

Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

AppleCare Medical Group - Downey PPG 1911

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty PPG/Phy :
Carabello, Victor G., M.D.	Nephrology ¹	Khanna, Sandeep K., M.D.	Ophthalmology
License No: G74827	5155 071642	License No: A48969	1911 09187
NPI: 1649293705		NPI: 1366514044	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	#
L200 ⁴		3400 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 526-2880		(323) 526-7273	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Hindi, S	Spanish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,	E)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Cor	npleted: No	Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience	ce:
Cho, Yung R., M.D.	Orthopedic		

Surgery¹

License No: A46321

5155 075760

NPI: 1578667564

711 W. College St. # 6254 Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 542-3121

Prov Language: Korean, Portuguese, Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Axminster Medical Group / Providence Medical Associates PPG 1885

11539 Hawthorne Blvd. Fl. 6 Hawthorne, CA 90250-2325 (310) 675-5370

Urgent Care:

Axminster Medical Group (323) 293-7171 Providence Med Institute - Censhaw Blvd (310) 618-9200 Providence Med Institute - Madrona Ave (310) 792-4444

Hospitals Used:

Little Company of Mary Hospital

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Nademanee, Koonlawee, M.D.

Cardiology/ Cardiovascular Disease¹

1885 012089

License No: A32891 NPI: 1699882415

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 2700^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(310) 672-9999

Prov Language: Mandarin, Spanish, Tagalog,

Thai

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

1120 W Washington Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90015-3316 (213) 623-2225

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (213) 861-5950 929 S. Georgia St. Los Angeles, CA 90015

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center
Glendale Adventist Medical Center
Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center
Good Samaritan Hospital
Greater El Monte Community Hospital
Monterey Park Hospital
San Gabriel Valley Medical Center
St. Vincent Medical Center
White Memorial Medical Center

Arroyo Seco Med Grp, Div of HCP (PPG 5159)

301 S. Fair Oaks Ave. Ste 300 Pasadena, CA 91105-2562 (626) 795-7556

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners (626) 795-2244 797 S. Fair Oaks Ave. Pasadena CA 91105

Hospitals Used:

Glendale Adventist Medical Center Methodist Hospital of Southern California San Gabriel Valley Medical Center USC Verdugo Hills Hospital LLC

HCP IPA - East Los Angeles (PPG 5111)

2175 Park PI. El Segundo, CA 90245-4705 (800) 403-4160 **Urgent Care:**

Healthcare Partners UCC (213) 861-5950

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center Glendale Adventist Medical Center Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center Good Samaritan Hospital Monterey Park Hospital

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

San Gabriel Valley Medical Center St. Vincent Medical Center White Memorial Medical Center

HCP IPA - Los Angeles County (PPG 1905)

2175 Park Pl. El Segundo, CA 90245-4705 (800) 403-4160

Healthcare Partners UCC (213) 861-5950

Hospitals Used:

Urgent Care:

California Hospital Medical Center Glendale Adventist Medical Center Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center Good Samaritan Hospital Monterey Park Hospital San Gabriel Valley Medical Center St. Vincent Medical Center White Memorial Medical Center

HCP Med Grp - East LA (PPG 1346)

3800 E. First St. Los Angeles, CA 90063-3602 (323) 261-7520

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (213) 861-5950 929 S. Georgia St. Los Angeles, CA 90015

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center Glendale Adventist Medical Center Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center Good Samaritan Hospital Monterey Park Hospital San Gabriel Valley Medical Center St. Vincent Medical Center Whittier Hospital Medical Center

HCP Med Grp - El Monte (PPG 827)

3144 Santa Anita Ave. El Monte, CA 91733-1316 (626) 444-0333 Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (323) 720-1144 2903 Via Campo Montebello CA 90640

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center Glendale Adventist Medical Center Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center Good Samaritan Hospital Greater El Monte Community Hospital Monterey Park Hospital San Gabriel Valley Medical Center St. Vincent Medical Center Whittier Hospital Medical Center

HCP Med Grp - Glendale (PPG 828)

225 West Broadway Ste. 100 Glendale, CA 91204-1393 (818) 545-7117

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (213) 861-5950 929 S. Georgia St. Los Angeles CA 90015

Hospitals Used:

Glendale Adventist Medical Center Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center Good Samaritan Hospital San Gabriel Valley Medical Center St. Vincent Medical Center White Memorial Medical Center

HCP Med Grp - Montebello (PPG 830)

2601 Via Campo Montebello, CA 90640-1807 (323) 720-1144

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (323) 720-1144 2903 Via Campo Montebello CA 90640

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center Glendale Adventist Medical Center Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center Good Samaritan Hospital Greater El Monte Community Hospital Monterey Park Hospital San Gabriel Valley Medical Center St. Vincent Medical Center White Memorial Medical Center

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

HCP Med Grp - Monterey Park (PPG 1023)

880 S. Atlantic Blvd. Ste 101 Monterey Park, CA 91754-4772 (626) 281-6969

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (323) 720-1144 2903 Via Campo Montebello CA 90640

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center Glendale Adventist Medical Center Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center Good Samaritan Hospital Monterey Park Hospital San Gabriel Valley Medical Center St. Vincent Medical Center White Memorial Medical Center

HCP Med Grp - Pasadena (PPG 863)

675 Arroyo Pkwy. Pasadena, CA 91105-3263 (626) 585-4120

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (626) 795-2244 797 S. Fair Oaks Ave. Pasadena CA 91105

Hospitals Used:

Glendale Adventist Medical Center Methodist Hospital of Southern California San Gabriel Valley Medical Center USC Verdugo Hills Hospital LLC

HealthCare Partners IPA - Glendale (PPG 1904)

2175 Park Pl. El Segundo, CA 90245-4705 (800) 403-4160 **Urgent Care:**

Healthcare Partners UCC (213) 861-5950

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center Glendale Adventist Medical Center Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center Good Samaritan Hospital Monterey Park Hospital San Gabriel Valley Medical Center St. Vincent Medical Center White Memorial Medical Center

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

HealthCare Partners	IPA - Montebello (PPG
1907)	•

2175 Park Pl.

El Segundo, CA 90245-4705

(800) 403-4160 **Urgent Care:**

Healthcare Partners UCC (323) 720-1114

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center Glendale Adventist Medical Center

Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center

Good Samaritan Hospital Monterey Park Hospital

San Gabriel Valley Medical Center

St. Vincent Medical Center White Memorial Medical Center Los Angeles Specialty/ PPG/Phy# **Specialists**

Abboy, Ramadas, M.D.

Pulmonary Medicine¹

1907 025230

License No: A26771

NPI: 1780765933

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 3100^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 263-9779

Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tamil

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-TU,TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM, F 8:30 AM - 1

PM. W 8:30 AM - 4 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Alexander, Charles H., M.D.		Badr, Yaser, M.D.	Neurosurgery
	Surgery	License No: A126895	0829 200992
License No: G24785	0830 500219	NPI: 1275724320	
NPI: 1730282294		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
711 W. College St. # 625 ⁴		356 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 542-3121		(323) 352-3000	
Prov Language: Cantonese, Kor	ean, Mandarin,	Prov Language: Arabic, Spanish	
Spanish		Office Staff Language [#] :	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E	=)
Accessibility:*:		Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 5 PM	-/
Hours: W,F 10 AM - 2 PM, TU 1	2 PM - 3 PM	Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No
Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No	Provider Training and Experience	•
Provider Training and Experience	•		
Anthony, Vincent L., M.D.	Nephrology ¹		
License No: A96566	1905 161166		

1711 W. Temple St. # 7200⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90026

NPI: 1396851903

Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tagalog

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

^{(888) 522-7311} Prov Language: Spanish

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Barba, William, M.D.		Carabello, Victor G., M.D.	Nephrology ¹
License No: G74473		License No: G74827	0829 071642
NPI: 1225053291		NPI: 1649293705	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
500 ⁴		L200 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 261-0108		(323) 526-2880	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	
Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM,	F 8:30 AM - 3	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
PM, SA 9 AM - 1 PM		Cultural Competence Training Cor	mpleted: No
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	Provider Training and Experience:	
Provider Training and Experience	• •	Fedak, Marian A., M.D.	Geriatrics ¹
		License No: G18624	5111 046750
		NPI: 1245313683	
		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3300 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 307-8900	
		Prov Language: Armenian, Spanis	sh
		Office Staff Language [#] :	,, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
		Accessibility:*: Limited(R,E)	
		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training Cor	mnleted: No
		Provider Training and Experience:	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Grigoryan, Mikayel, M.D. License No: A107120 NPI: 1801003686 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3564 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 352-3000 Prov Language: Russian Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E) Hours: TU-TH 8:30 AM - 6 PM, F 8 PM, M 8:30 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor	Neurology 0829 225487 3:30 AM - 2	Huang, Stephen, M.D. License No: C54719 NPI: 1124089685 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3750 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 284-4077 Prov Language: Cantonese, Mano Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co	Hematology/ Oncology¹ 1904 173766
Provider Training and Experience:	•	Provider Training and Experience	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Huang, Stephen, M.D.	Hematology/ Oncology¹ 0828 173766	Kamdar, Anjana V., M.D. License No: A29491 NPI: 1346348638 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3700 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-4300 Prov Language: Gujarati, Hindi, S Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R,E) Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F 9 AM Cultural Competence Training Co	Nephrology ¹ 5111 008435 Spanish M - 1 PM
Cultural Competence Training Con Provider Training and Experience:	npleted: No	Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Kim, Sara H., M.D.	Oncology	Kok, Yih J., M.D.	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular
License No: A71344 NPI: 1851405278 1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 260-5825 Prov Language: Korean Office Staff Language#: Canto Spanish, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	nese, Mandarin, E,T) Completed: No	License No: A71806 NPI: 1518928829 711 W. College St. # 300 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 687-3341 Prov Language: Cantonese Spanish, Vietnamese Office Staff Language#: Car Spanish, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Hours: TU,TH 9 AM - 1 PM Cultural Competence Traini	ntonese, Mandarin,

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Kok, Yih J., M.D.	Cardiology/	Kok, Yih J., M.D.	Internal Medicine ¹
	Cardiovascular	License No: A71806	0863 105775
l: N. 474000	Disease'	NPI: 1518928829	
License No: A71806	0863 105775	711 W. College St. # 300 ⁴	
NPI: 1518928829		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
711 W. College St. # 300 ⁴		(213) 687-3341	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Prov Language: Cantonese	e. Mandarin.
(213) 687-3341		Spanish, Vietnamese	-,
Prov Language: Cantonese	e, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#: Ca	intonese. Mandarin.
Spanish, Vietnamese		Spanish, Vietnamese	,
Office Staff Language#: Car	ntonese, Mandarin,	Accessibility:*:	
Spanish, Vietnamese		Hours: TU,TH 9 AM - 1 PM	1
Accessibility:*:		Cultural Competence Train	
Hours: TU,TH 9 AM - 1 PM		Provider Training and Expe	•
Cultural Caranatanaa Train	! O l . 4 l . M .	5	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	•	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Internal Medicine ¹ 5159 105775 Mandarin, tonese, Mandarin,	Lau, Stanley K., M.D. License No: A46648 NPI: 1548222813 711 W. College St. # 300 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 687-3341 Prov Language: Cantonese, Spanish, Vietnamese Office Staff Language#: Cant Spanish, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Hours: TU,SA 9 AM - 1 PM, PM Cultural Competence Training	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular Disease¹ 0863 061002 Mandarin, conese, Mandarin, M,W,F 9 AM - 4 ag Completed: No
t	PPG/Phy # Internal Medicine ¹	PPG/Phy # Internal Medicine1 5159 105775 License No: A46648 NPI: 1548222813 711 W. College St. # 3004 Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 687-3341 Prov Language: Cantonese, Spanish, Vietnamese Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Spanish, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Hours: TU,SA 9 AM - 1 PM,

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
License No: A46648 NPI: 1548222813 711 W. College St. # 300 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 687-3341 Prov Language: Cantonese, Spanish, Vietnamese Office Staff Language [#] : Cantonese, Spanish, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Hours: TU,SA 9 AM - 1 PM, N	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular Disease¹ 5159 061002 Mandarin, onese, Mandarin,	Lau, Stanley K., M.D. License No: A46648 NPI: 1548222813 711 W. College St. # 300 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 687-3341 Prov Language: Cantonese Spanish, Vietnamese Office Staff Language#: Car Spanish, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Hours: TU,SA 9 AM - 1 PM PM Cultural Competence Train	Internal Medicine 0863 061002 e, Mandarin, ntonese, Mandarin, , M,W,F 9 AM - 4
PM Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	Provider Training and Expe	erience:

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Nguyen, Ngoc T., M.D.	Cardiovascular	Pelton, Kevin J., M.D.	Orthopedic Surgery
		License No: A80695	0829 136534
License No: A69594	1346 093556	NPI: 1033282637	
NPI: 1710183652		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		2200 ⁴	
1200 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 264-7600	
(323) 268-2200		Prov Language: Spanish	
Prov Language: Vietnamese		Office Staff Language#:	
Office Staff Language#: Cantone:	se, Mandarin,	Accessibility:*:	
Vietnamese		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E		Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
Hours: M,F 9 AM - 5 PM, W 1 PM	Л - 5 PM	Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Pelton, Kevin J., M.D.	Orthopedic Surgery	Sharifi, Jahangir, M.D.	Otolaryngology (ENT) ¹
License No: A80695	0827 136534	License No: A83156	0829 136023
NPI: 1033282637		NPI: 1457422065	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 2200 ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 7	#
Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-7600		Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 226-0022	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language*: Spanish Accessibility:*:	1
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F 8 AM - 1 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

HCP Med Grp - Los Angeles PPG 829

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Spencer-Smith, Erland L.,		Urrea, Paul T., M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹
M.D.	Gynecology ¹	License No: G51075	1023 017554
License No: G51122	1346 016307	NPI: 1235157363	
NPI: 1770580979		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	. #
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		L300 ⁴	
225 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 980-9900	
(323) 225-4600		Prov Language: Spanish	
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 8 AM	Л - 4 РМ	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	•	Provider Training and Experien	nce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

6400 Canoga AVe. Ste 163 Woodland Hills, CA 91367-2435 (818) 702-0100

Urgent Care:

Express Care Mayflower Medical (626)331-2209
Greater Covina UC (626)732-9232
Encino Urgent Care (818)708-6163
Dusk to Down Urgent Care -Gardena (310)323-2273

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Abdou, Rami, M.D.

Otolaryngology (ENT)

License No: A147320

5284 232770

NPI: 1700143013

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 2500^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 268-6731

Prov Language: Arabic, Cantonese, Spanish Office Staff Language[#]: Armenian, Cantonese,

Spanish

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Aoki, Wayne, PSY.D Psychology License No: PSY7334 5284 235821

NPI: 1215148549 1625 E. Fourth St.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (213) 893-1960

Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E) Hours: M-F 7 AM - 4:30 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy #
Baghoumian, Marineh, O.D.	Optometrist	Barba, William, M.D.	Urology ¹
License No: OPT14842	5284 232921	License No: G74473	5284 024410
NPI: 1972929438		NPI: 1225053291	
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		500 ⁴	
(323) 221-8000		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Armenian, Farsi		(323) 261-0108	
Office Staff Language#: Armenian	, Cantonese,	Prov Language: Spanish	
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spanish	, Thai,	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Vietnamese		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM,	F 8:30 AM - 3
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		PM, SA 9 AM - 1 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Co	•	Cultural Competence Training Co	•
Provider Training and Experience	:	Provider Training and Experience	• •

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Bardes, Allison G., M.D. License No: A142949	Ophthalmology 5284 223756	Berbee, Amy M., M.D. License No: A101424	Pediatric Endocrinology 5284 185270
NPI: 1144586942 2400 N. Broadway ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90031		NPI: 1962696674 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	
(323) 221-6121 Office Staff Language [#] : Arme Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spa	·	3000 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1200	
Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	0 1/1 N	Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Guja Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,I Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experience		Cultural Competence Trainin Provider Training and Experi	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Health Care LA PPG 5284

•	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
etrist Charles, Mislynne A., M.D. Charles, Mislynne A., Mislynne A., M.D. Charles, Mislynne A., Misl	Physical Medicine Rehab ¹ 5284 502658 Ave. ⁴ Intonese, Mandarin, B,E,T) PM
F n Si	Phy# Specialists Charles, Mislynne A., M.D. Charles, Mis

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chen, Brian H., M.D.	Ophthalmology	Davis, Michael J., M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹
License No: A127719	5284 205732	License No: A111866	5284 161401
NPI: 1952631632		NPI: 1437320785	
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		2400 N. Broadway ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(323) 221-8000		(323) 221-8000	
Prov Language: Mandarin, Spanish		Prov Language: Armenian, Cantonese,	
Office Staff Language#: Armenian, Cantonese,		Mandarin, Spanish, Vietnam	nese
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spanish, Thai,		Office Staff Language#: Armenian, Cantonese,	
Vietnamese		Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spanish, Thai,	
Accessibility:*:		Vietnamese	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Expe	rience:	Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Exper	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	•	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
<u> </u>		Fiander, Diane K., M.D.	Ophthalmology
•	(ENT) ¹	License No: A143150	5284 223794
License No: A74042	5284 131407	NPI: 1295092971	
NPI: 1497786628		2400 N. Broadway ⁴	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
560 ⁴		(323) 221-6121	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Office Staff Language [#] : Armeniar	n, Cantonese.
(323) 226-0022		Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Vietnamese	•
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience) :
Feldsher, Zhanna, M.D.	Pediatrics	Fulton, Jameela, DPM	Podiatry ¹
License No: A110463	5284 161018	License No: E4823	5284 227775
NPI: 1104157601		NPI: 1881900504	
2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4		150 N. Reno St. ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(323) 266-6700		(323) 635-1140	
Prov Language: Russian, Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Ilocano, Spanish,	
Office Staff Language [#] : Russian, Spanish		Tagalog	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	
Hours: M,F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience	:	Provider Training and Experience) :

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Hartonian, Ivet, M.D.	Pediatric Neurosurgery ¹	Hernandez, Leopoldo G., M.D.	Dermatology ¹
License No: A112893		License No: G39635	5284 007207
NPI: 1811158728 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		NPI: 1144327008 3406 Whittier Blvd. ⁴	
3000 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 261-3161	
(323) 307-8597 Prov Language: Armenian		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language*: Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)		Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Hours: M-F 7 AM - 1:30 PM	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/	
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy #	
Ho, John, M.D.		Huang, Ming-Lu, M.D.	Thoracic Surgery ¹	
	Cardiology ¹	License No: A39811	5284 007641	
License No: A108571	5284 188086	NPI: 1144255514		
NPI: 1548478977		1520 San Pablo St. # 4300 ⁴		
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		Los Angeles, CA 90033		
1300 ⁴		(323) 442-5849		
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Prov Language: Spanish		
(323) 526-2483		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	
Prov Language: Mandarin		Accessibility:*:		
	Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Accessibility:*:		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Provider Training and Experien	nce:	
Cultural Competence Training Co		Huang, Stephen, M.D.	Hematology ¹	
Provider Training and Experience		License No: C54719	5284 173766	
Howell, Lori K., M.D.	Plastic Surgery	NPI: 1124089685		
License No: A121506	5284 197036	1700 L. Oesai L. Ollavez Ave.	. #	
NPI: 1992955090		3750 ⁴		
1200 N. State St.		Los Angeles, CA 90033		
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 284-4077		
(323) 409-5200		Prov Language: Cantonese, M	landarin	
Office Staff Language#: Cantones	e, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#:		
Spanish, Tagalog, Vietnamese		Accessibility:*:		
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	manlatadı NI-	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience:		

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	
Huang, Stephen, M.D.	Oncology	Kafrouni, George, M.D.	Thoracic Surgery ¹	
License No: C54719	5284 173766	License No: G8189	5284 008374	
NPI: 1124089685		NPI: 1497774376		
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 37504		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3004		
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033		
(323) 284-4077		(323) 264-2633		
Prov Language: Cantonese, Mandarin		Prov Language: Arabic, French		

Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Kafrouni, George, M.D. General Surgery License No: G8189 5284 008374

NPI: 1497774376

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 300^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 264-2633

Prov Language: Arabic, French Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: W-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Accessibility:*: Hours: W-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Kataria, Hardeep K., O.D.	Optometrist	Kavoossi-Sharifabad,	Physical Medicine
License No: OPT15370	5284 217656	Rostam, M.D.	Rehab
NPI: 1043564362		License No: C41397	5284 008640
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		NPI: 1023108867	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	/e. #
(323) 221-6121		308 ⁴	
Prov Language: Spanish		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Office Staff Language#: Armeniar	n, Cantonese,	(323) 222-3625	
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spanish	n, Thai,	Prov Language: Farsi, Span	ish
Vietnamese		Office Staff Language#: Farsi, Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	•	lo Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Keushkerian, Simon M.,	General Surgery ¹	Keushkerian, Simon M.,	Vascular Surgery ¹
M.D.		M.D.	
License No: A44451	5284 008800	License No: A44451	5284 008800
NPI: 1306866850		NPI: 1306866850	
1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. ⁴	1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 264-2633		(323) 264-2633	
Prov Language: Armenian		Prov Language: Armenian	
Office Staff Language#: Canto	onese, Mandarin,	Office Staff Language#: Can	tonese, Mandarin,
Spanish, Vietnamese		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E	Ξ,Τ)	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E,T)	
Hours: F 9 AM - 12 PM, M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: F 9 AM - 12 PM, M-T	H 9 AM - 5 PM
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Trainir	ng Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience	ence:	Provider Training and Exper	rience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phv#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Khanna, Sandeep K., M.D. License No: A48969 NPI: 1366514044 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	Ophthalmology ¹ 5284 091876	Kiramijyan, Sarkis, M.D. License No: A110211 NPI: 1780841510	Interventional Cardiology 5284 232611
13400 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 526-7273 Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish Office Staff Language [#] : Hindi, Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 2700 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (310) 672-9999 Prov Language: Armenian, Spanis Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	sh
Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experience	•	Cultural Competence Training Con Provider Training and Experience:	
		Kizzia, Lori, LCSW License No: LCS69684 NPI: 1235426255 1625 E. Fourth St. ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 268-8391 Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E) Hours: M-F 7 AM - 4:30 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	
Kolin, Tali, M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹	Langley, Cynthia, LCSW	Social Worker	
License No: G64713		License No: LCS9211	5284 234556	
NPI: 1285720680		NPI: 1538387741		
4036 Whittier Blvd. # 2024		1625 E. Fourth St.4		
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90033		
(323) 262-3333		(323) 268-8691		
Office Staff Language#: French,	Hebrew,	Office Staff Language#: Spanisl	h	
Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		
Accessibility:*:		Hours: SA 7:30 AM - 12 PM, M-F 7 AM - 4:30		
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		PM		
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		
Provider Training and Experience		Provider Training and Experience:		
Kolin, Tali, M.D.	Pediatric	Lee, Ryan K., M.D.	Obstetrics/	
License No: G64713	Ophthalmology		Gynecology	
	3204 021224	License No: G79984	5284 069040	
NPI: 1285720680		NPI: 1982799953		
4036 Whittier Blvd. # 2024		150 N. Reno St. ⁴		
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90026		
(323) 262-3333	Halamann	(323) 635-1140		
Office Staff Language#: French,	Hebrew,	Prov Language: Armenian, Spanish		
•	Spanish		Office Staff Language [#] : Ilocano, Spanish,	
Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Tagalog	_\	
Cultural Competence Training C	`ompleted: No	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)		
Provider Training and Experience	•	Hours: M-F 2 PM - 6 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		
Trovider Training and Expending		Provider Training and Experien	•	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Lee, Ryan K., M.D.	Obstetrics/		Neurology ¹
	Gynecology	License No: A62246	5284 074401
License No: G79984	5284 069040	NPI: 1518980663	
NPI: 1982799953		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
4448 York Blvd. ⁴		510 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90041		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 344-5233		(323) 987-1362	
Prov Language: Armenian, Span		Prov Language: Cantonese, Man	darin, Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Armeniar	n, Spanish,	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	, ,
Tagalog		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E	E)	Hours: F 7 AM - 3 PM, M-TH 8 AI	M - 5 PM
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM		Cultural Competence Training Co	
Cultural Competence Training Co		Provider Training and Experience	•
Provider Training and Experience		Lopez, Maria, M.D.	Pediatrics ¹
Liao, Judy C., O.D.	Optometrist	License No: A99570	5284 162701
License No: OPT11694	5284 106957	NPI: 1689834020	
NPI: 1689854028		2032 Marengo St.4	
631 N. Broadway		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		(323) 987-1030	
(213) 680-0404		Prov Language: Spanish	
Prov Language: Cantonese, Man	darin, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E	<u> </u>

¹Board Certified

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM, SA 9 AM - 2 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free. For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Provider Training and Experience:

Hours: TH 7 AM - 9 PM, M,W,F 7 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Maki, Ahmed, D.O.	Otolaryngology	Malamud, Ariel, M.D.	Gastroenterology ¹
	(ENT)	License No: A75407	5284 090540
License No: 20A13553	5284 216575	NPI: 1518032218	
NPI: 1457507998		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. #
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	e.#	510 ⁴	
2500 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 987-1362	
(323) 268-6731		Prov Language: Spanish	
Prov Language: Arabic, Armo	enian, Cantonese,	Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E))
Office Staff Language#: Arme	enian, Cantonese,	Hours: TH 8 AM - 5 PM	
Spanish	_,	Cultural Competence Training	•
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,		Provider Training and Experie	nce:
Hours: F 8 AM - 3:30 PM, M-		Martinez, Miguel A., M.D.	Urology
Cultural Competence Trainin	•	License No: G54840	5284 024910
Provider Training and Experi	ence:	NPI: 1417972480	
		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. #
		500 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 261-0108	
		Prov Language: Spanish	
		Office Staff Language#:	
		Accessibility:*:	
		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM, SA 7	
		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles	Specialty/		Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Mathis, Stanley K., DPM	Podiatry ¹	McLean, Michael K., M.D.	Thoracic Surgery ¹
License No: E3598	5284 035211	License No: A96165	5284 155536
NPI: 1871516922		NPI: 1831276468	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		711 W. College St. # 560 ⁴	
510 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(213) 628-3592	
(323) 987-1362		Office Staff Language#: Canto	nese, Mandarin,
Prov Language: Spanish		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)		Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: TU,TH 8 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training	•
Cultural Competence Training Cor	•	Provider Training and Experie	
Provider Training and Experience:		McLean, Michael K., M.D.	
McDonald, Ana, PSY.D		License No: A96165	5284 155536
License No: PSY17385	5284 232612	NPI: 1831276468	
NPI: 1518044106		711 W. College St. # 560 ⁴	
1625 E. Fourth St. ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(213) 628-3592	
(213) 893-1960		Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Mandarin,	
Prov Language: Cantonese		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-F 7 AM - 4:30 PM		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence Training Cor	npleted: No	Provider Training and Experie	ence:

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Mo, Rosie Y., O.D.	Optometrist	Morrison-Reyes, Joshua	Ophthalmology
License No: OPT14280	5284 231974	A., M.D.	
NPI: 1922383587		License No: A125435	5284 195169
1625 E. Fourth St.4		NPI: 1235366782	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		2400 N. Broadway ⁴	
(323) 268-8391		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
Prov Language: Mandarin, Sp	anish	(323) 221-8000	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	jalog, Vietnamese
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Office Staff Language#: Arme	nian, Cantonese,
Hours: SA 7:30 AM - 12 PM, N	<i>I</i> I-F 7 АМ - 5 РМ	Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spa	nish, Thai,
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Vietnamese	
Provider Training and Experie		Accessibility:*:	
Modlinger, David, O.D.		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
License No: OPT33370	5284 225370	Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

License No: OPT33370

NPI: 1740630763 150 N. Reno St.4

Los Angeles, CA 90026

(323) 635-1140

Office Staff Language#: Ilocano, Spanish,

Tagalog

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Nguyen, John D., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology	Nucho, Ramsay C., M.D.	Cardiovascular Surgery
License No: A109246	5284 159229	License No: C41229	5284 027107
NPI: 1306078522		NPI: 1366462806	
2032 Marengo St.4		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	<u> </u>
Los Angeles, CA 90033		300 ⁴	
(323) 987-1030		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish, Vietnamese		(323) 264-2633	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Prov Language: Arabic, French	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Hours: M-F 7 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Nucho, Ramsay C., M.D. License No: C41229	Thoracic Surgery ¹ 5284 027107	Patel, Sonal R., M.D.	Pediatric Allergy/ Immunology
NPI: 1366462806		License No: A80378	5284 138350
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. #	NPI: 1346376894	
300 ⁴		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	re. #
Los Angeles, CA 90033		3000 ⁴	
(323) 264-2633		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Arabic, Frenc	h	(323) 987-1200	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	Prov Language: Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,I	Ξ,Τ)
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Hours: TU 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Specialty/ PPG/Phy# Optometrist 5284 059729

Specialists

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy i
Patel, Sonal R., M.D.	Pediatric Allergy/ Immunology		Optometris 5284 05972
License No: A80378 NPI: 1346376894	5284 138350	E1001100 140. O1 1 10 100	3204 03972
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 3	#	Los Angeles, CA 90031	
Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 307-8597		(323) 221-8000 Prov Language: Spanish	an Cantanasa
Prov Language: Gujarati, Hindi, Office Staff Language#: Spanish	1	Office Staff Language*: Armenia Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spani Vietnamese	•
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM	,	Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training C Provider Training and Experience	•	Cultural Competence Training Operation of Provider Training and Experience	•

Peng, Hai-En A., DPM Podiatry¹ License No: E4368 5284 109031

NPI: 1033305677 1625 E. Fourth St.4 Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 268-8391

Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)

Hours: F 9 AM - 2 PM, M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Portocarrero, Donald J., D.O.	Gastroenterology ¹	Rojter, Sergio E., M.D. License No: A63254	Gastroenterology 5284 095234
License No: 20A11058	5284 215653	NPI: 1891716494	
NPI: 1841503570 1828 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez A 12004	ve. #
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(626) 284-1350 Prov Language: Spanish		(213) 250-3344 Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language [#] : Can Vietnamese	tonese, Mandarin,
Hours: W-F 9 AM - 6 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EE	
Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	•	Hours: F 8:30 AM - 12:30 Pl 12 PM, M 9 AM - 5 PM	M, TU,TH 8:30 AM -
3		Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Exper	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Romanenko, Dmitriy, M.D.		Rose, Michael R., M.D. License No: G33914	Ophthalmology 5284 067515
License No: A94512 NPI: 1881894715	5284 144354	NPI: 1861593006	3204 007313
2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033		2400 N. Broadway ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(323) 266-6700 Prov Language: Russian, Spanis	sh, Ukranian	(323) 221-6186 Prov Language: Cantonese, Spanish, Vietnamese	Mandarin,
Office Staff Language#: Russian, Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Office Staff Language#: Arme Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spa	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM, SA 9:3 Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No	Vietnamese Accessibility:*:	, ,
Provider Training and Experienc	e:	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experi	-

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Salazar, Miguel, M.D.	Cardiology/	Scott, Dana N., M.D.	Urology
	Cardiovascular	License No: A100321	5284 168602
License No. A04122	Disease'	NPI: 1114109626	
License No: A94132	5284 213835	2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. ⁴	
NPI: 1760661268		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 2700 ⁴		(323) 266-6700	
		Prov Language: Spanish	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Office Staff Language#: Russian,	Spanish
(310) 672-9999 Prov Languago: Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Accessibility:*:		Cultural Competence Training Co	•
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Provider Training and Experience	
Cultural Competence Training Co	•	Sharifi, Jahangir, M.D.	Otolaryngology (ENT) ¹
Provider Training and Experience) :	License No: A83156	5284 136023
		NPI: 1457422065	
		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 5604	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 226-0022	
		Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish	
		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
		Accessibility:*: Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F 8 A	M - 1 PM
		Cultural Competence Training Co	
		Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Shihady, Angela, O.D.	Optometrist	Sodhi, Avneet K., M.D.	Ophthalmology
License No: OPT11955	5284 233546	License No: A136814	5284 213099
NPI: 1841345477		NPI: 1982929105	
7447 N. Figueroa St. # 2004		2400 N. Broadway ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90041		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(323) 257-3937		(323) 221-8000	
Office Staff Language#: Arme	nian, Spanish,	Prov Language: Armenian, I	Mandarin, Punjabi,
Turkish		Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Arm	enian, Cantonese,
Hours: TH-F 9 AM - 5 PM, M,	W 8 AM - 5 PM,	Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Sp	anish, Thai,
TU 7 AM - 4 PM		Vietnamese	
Cultural Competence Training	•	Accessibility:*:	
Provider Training and Experie	ence:	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training	•
		Provider Training and Exper	
		Soler, Giselle, PH.D.	Psychology
		License No: PSY28704	5284 232636
		NPI: 1952650939	
		1625 E. Fourth St. ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(213) 893-1960	

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:

Office Staff Language*: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E) Hours: M-F 7 AM - 5 PM

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Su, Susan C., O.D.	Optometrist	Tabesh, Alireza, M.D.	Gastroenterology ¹
License No: OPT15315	5284 213103	License No: A104245	5284 152593
NPI: 1639553217		NPI: 1356482392	
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez A	Ave.#
Los Angeles, CA 90031		510 ⁴	
(323) 221-6121		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Mandarin, Sp	anish	(323) 987-1362	
Office Staff Language#: Armer	nian, Cantonese,	Prov Language: Faroese,F	aeroese, Farsi,
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spa	nish, Thai,	Spanish	
Vietnamese		Office Staff Language#: Sp	anish
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,F	R,E)
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: F 8 AM - 3 PM, M-T	H 8 AM - 5 PM
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Train	ing Completed: No
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Provider Training and Expe	erience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Tessler, Irving, M.D.	Pediatric Cardiology ¹	Trenkle, Geoffrey B., D.O.	Otolaryngology (ENT)
License No: G14307	5284 017112	License No: 20A13166	5284 208564
NPI: 1821070681		NPI: 1003044876	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1300		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 2500 ⁴	#
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 526-2483		(323) 268-6731	
Prov Language: French, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Prov Language: Arabic, Armeni Spanish	an, Cantonese,
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Armeni	an, Cantonese,
Hours: M-F 9:30 AM - 5:30 PM		Spanish	
Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)	
Provider Training and Experience:	:	Hours: F 9 AM - 3:30 PM, M-TH Cultural Competence Training (Provider Training and Experien	Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Trenkle, Geoffrey B., D.O. License No: 20A13166 NPI: 1003044876 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 2500 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 268-6731 Prov Language: Arabic, Armenia Spanish	Pediatric Otolaryngology 5284 208564	Wainess, Reid M., M.D. License No: A108766 NPI: 1396935979 2400 N. Broadway ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 Office Staff Language [#] : Arme Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spatiette Vietnamese Accessibility:*:	Ophthalmology 5284 171341 enian, Cantonese,
Office Staff Language*: Armenian Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E) Hours: F 9 AM - 3:30 PM, M-TH		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4 PM Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	-

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free. For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Specialists

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Wang, On, M.D. License No: G70368	General Surgery ¹ 5284 048370	Yavrouian, Robert G., M.D.	Colon & Rectal Surgery ¹
NPI: 1497769012	3204 040370	License No: A93793	5284 161435
1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	ve. ⁴	NPI: 1568483923	
Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-2633		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 3004	#
Prov Language: Armenian, I Tagalog	Mandarin, Spanish,	Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-2633	
Office Staff Language#: Can Spanish, Vietnamese	tonese, Mandarin,	Prov Language: Armenian Office Staff Language#: Spanis	h
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	3,E,T)	Accessibility:*: Hours: W-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Exper	•	Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experien	•
Wu, Elissa J., PSY.D	Psychology		
License No: PSY28962	5284 229528		

¹Board Certified

Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E) Hours: W-F 7 AM - 4:30 PM

Provider Training and Experience:

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

NPI: 1386187318 1625 E. Fourth St.4 Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 268-8391

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Health Care LA PPG 5284

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Yavrouian, Robert G., M.D. General Surgery¹ License No: A93793 5284 161435

NPI: 1568483923

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 300^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 264-2633

Prov Language: Armenian Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: W-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Ophthalmology¹

5129 017554

Specialists

Healthcare Partners IPA - Arcadia PPG 1962

2175 Park Pl.

El Segundo, CA 90245-4705

(800) 403-4160

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partner UCC (626) 795-2244

Hospitals Used:

Methodist Hospital of Southern California

HealthCare Partners IPA - East West (PPG 5129)

2175 Park Pl.

El Segundo, CA 90245-4705

(800) 403-4160

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UCC (626) 795-2244

Hospitals Used:

Methodist Hospital of Southern California San Gabriel Valley Medical Center Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Urrea, Paul T., M.D. License No: G51075

NPI: 1235157363

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

L300⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 980-9900

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

High Desert Medical Group PPG 1031

43839 North 15th Street, West Lancaster, CA 93534-4756 (661) 945-5984

Urgent Care:

High Desert Medical Group Urgent Care

(661) 945-5984

Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 11:00 p.m.

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy#

Bardes, Allison G., M.D. Ophthalmology License No: A142949 1031 223756

NPI: 1144586942 2400 N. Broadway⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90031

(323) 221-6121

Office Staff Language#: Armenian, Cantonese,

Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spanish, Thai,

Vietnamese Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Haji Abdollahi, Sara, M.D. Ophthalmology¹ License No: A133198 1031 206702

NPI: 1720250475 2400 N. Broadway⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90031

(323) 221-8000

Prov Language: Faroese, Faeroese, Farsi Office Staff Language[#]: Armenian, Cantonese,

Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spanish, Thai,

Specialty/ Vietnamese PPG/Phy # Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Lakeside Medical Group - Central Valley PPG 1990

8510 Balboa Blvd Suite 275 Northridge, CA 91325-5809 (818) 654-3400

Urgent Care:

Plaza Urgent Care Center (818) 295-5920 Healthline Medical Group (818) 997-7711 Verdugo Hills Urgent Care (818) 241-4331

Hospitals Used:

Providence Holy Cross Medical Center Valley Presbyterian Hospital

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Lim, Thomas D., DPM	Podiatry ¹
License No: E4612	1990 143078
NIDI 4000770700	

NPI: 1093770729 2711 W. Sunset Blvd.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90026 (213) 483-4246

Prov Language: Korean Office Staff Language#:

Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(R,E,T) Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM, SA 9 AM - 12 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

8510 Balboa Blvd Suite 275 Northridge, CA 91325-5809 (818) 654-3400

Urgent Care:

Verdugo Hills Urgent Care (818) 241-4331

Mon - Fri 5:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.

Sat, Sun & Holidays 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.

Hospitals Used:

Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center

Los Angeles Specialty/ Specialists PPG/Phy#

Brelian, Daniel, M.D. Gastroenterology License No: A109924 1823 240580

NPI: 1700032497

711 W. College St. # 203⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 830-8960

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed:

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy#

Bruttomesso, Samuel D.,

Pediatrics

M.D

License No: G22043

1823 502068

NPI: 1669406468

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

456⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 987-1200

Prov Language: French, Italian, Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Arabic, French, Spanish

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)

Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM, F 8:30 AM - 4:30

PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Burke, Lennis P., M.D. Pediatrics¹ License No: G42405 1823 502154

NPI: 1922080779

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

1300⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 526-2483

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

Las America	Consists d	Las Annales	Consisted
Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Cosenza, Carlos A., M.D.	General Surgery ¹	Diego, Loraine V., M.D.	Obstetrics/
License No: A53355	1823 047355		Gynecology
NPI: 1407882137		License No: A67445	1823 090008
1711 W. Temple St. # 56064		NPI: 1386689453	
Los Angeles, CA 90026		1711 W. Temple St. # 7643	
(213) 989-6107		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
Prov Language: French, Spani	sh	(213) 388-2229	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: Spanish, Tagal	og
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#:	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Hours: TH 9 AM - 4 PM, M-W 9	AM - 5 PM, F 9
Provider Training and Experien	ice:	AM - 1 PM	
De Oliveira, Elizabeth R.,	Pediatric		•
M.D.	Cardiology ¹	Provider Training and Experience	
License No: C50168	1823 083495	Feldsher, Zhanna, M.D.	Pediatrics
NPI: 1265414833		License No: A110463	1823 161018
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	#	NPI: 1104157601	
1300 ⁴		2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 526-2483		(323) 266-6700	
Prov Language: Portuguese, S	panish	Prov Language: Russian, Spani	ish
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	-	Office Staff Language#: Russiar	n, Spanish
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)	
Hours: M 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M,F 9 AM - 6 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experien	•	Provider Training and Experience	ce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Fozailoff, Arezoo, M.D.	Pediatrics ¹	Guzman, Ernie, M.D.	Pediatric Infectious
License No: A122855	1823 200978		Disease
NPI: 1477974111		License No: G61703	1823 522257
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		NPI: 1811924491	
456 ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez A	ve.#
Los Angeles, CA 90033		456 ⁴	
(323) 987-1200		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish		(323) 987-1200	
Office Staff Language#: Arabic, Fi	ench, Spanish	Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)	•	Office Staff Language#: Ara	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 8 AM	И - 4:30 PM	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB	
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	Hours: F 8 AM - 4:30 PM, M	
Provider Training and Experience	:	Cultural Competence Traini	•
		Provider Training and Expe	
		Lim, Thomas D., DPM	Podiatry ¹
		License No: E4612	1823 143078
		NPI: 1093770729	
		2711 W. Sunset Blvd.4	
		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
		(213) 483-4246	
		Prov Language: Korean	
		Office Staff Language#:	
		Self Reported Accessibility:	
		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM, S	
		Cultural Competence Traini	-
		Provider Training and Expe	rience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Mendoza, Michael A., D.C.		Segura, George A., M.D.	Pediatrics
License No: DC24504		License No: A43605	1823 015374
NPI: 1861435729		NPI: 1841224631	
1114 Colorado Blvd.4		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90041		456 ⁴	
(323) 254-2881		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Office Staff Language#:		(323) 987-1200	
Accessibility:*:		Prov Language: Spanish	
Hours: M,F 9 AM - 6 PM, SA 9 AM	l - 12 PM, W	Office Staff Language#: Arabic, Fre	ench, Spanish
9 AM - 7 PM, TU,TH 2 PM - 6 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)	
Cultural Competence Training Cor	npleted: No	Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 8 AM	
Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Con	
Pullen, Jo Ann C., M.D.	Geriatrics ¹	Provider Training and Experience:	
License No: G54941	1823 048910	Shenassa, Behnam B., M.D.	Urology ¹
NPI: 1225005663		License No: A76062	1823 099746
1711 W. Temple St. # 76064		NPI: 1134229966	
Los Angeles, CA 90026		2750 W Broadway ⁴	
(213) 207-5050		Los Angeles, CA 90041	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish, Tagalog		(818) 241-3125	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)		Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Office Staff Language#:	
Cultural Competence Training Cor	•	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	
Provider Training and Experience:		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training Con	•
		Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Lakeside Medical Group - Glendale PPG 1823

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Sloan, William R., M.D.	Urology ¹	Yousefpour, Makabis, DPM	Podiatry
License No: G19954	1823 028528	License No: E4609	1823 132193
NPI: 1790839645		NPI: 1417983222	
2750 W Broadway ⁴		2137 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	
Los Angeles, CA 90041		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(818) 241-3125		(323) 262-7450	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Farsi, German,	Spanish
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	·
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	Cultural Competence Training C	ompleted: No
Provider Training and Experience	:	Provider Training and Experience	e:
Wohlmuth, Cinna T., M.D.	Obstetrics/		

Gynecology¹

License No: G58244

1823 024922

NPI: 1124025275

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 225^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 225-4600

Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Lakeside Medical	Group -	Verdugo	Hills
PPG 5273			

8510 Balboa Blvd Suite 275 Northridge, CA 91325-5809 (818) 654-3400

Urgent Care:

Lakeside Community Healthcare Urgent Care

Center-Burbank (818) 295-5920

Verdugo Hills Urgent Care (818) 241-4331

Hospitals Used:

USC Verdugo Hills Hospital LLC

Eagle Rock Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Shenassa, Behnam B., M.D.	Urology ¹
License No: A76062	5273 099746
NPI: 1134229966	
2750 W. Broadway ⁴	
Eagle Rock, CA 90041	
(818) 241-3125	
Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	

Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F 9 AM - 4 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Eagle Rock Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Sloan, William R., M.D.	Urology ¹
License No: G19954	5273 028528
NPI: 1790839645	
2750 W. Broadway ⁴	
Eagle Rock, CA 90041	
(818) 241-3125	
Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB	3,E)
Hours: M.O.AM. 12 DM W.E.O.	ANA E DNA

Hours: M 9 AM - 12 PM, W,F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Frovider Training and Experience:

[#] Los Angeles	Specialty/
√¹ Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Mendoza, Michael A., D.C.	Chiropractor
License No: DC24504	5273 100822

NPI: 1861435729 1114 Colorado Blvd.4 Los Angeles, CA 90041

(323) 254-2881

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M,F 9 AM - 6 PM, SA 9 AM - 12 PM, W

9 AM - 7 PM, TU, TH 2 PM - 6 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Physician Associates of the Greater San Gabriel Valley-Pasadena/Arcadia-Div of **Healthcare Partners PPG 5182**

2175 Park Pl.

El Segundo, CA 90245-4705

(800) 403-4160

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners Urgent Care

HealthCare Partners UCC - (626)795-2244

Hospitals Used:

Methodist Hospital of Southern California

Physician Associates of the Greater San **Gabriel Valley-Beverly-Div of Healthcare** Partners (PPG 5184)

2175 Park Pl.

El Segundo, CA 90245-4705

(800) 403-4160

Urgent Care:

Healthcare Partners UC (323) 720-1144

Los Angeles Specialty/ **Specialists** PPG/Phy# Orthopedic

Alexander, Charles H., M.D.

Surgery¹

License No: G24785

5184 500219

NPI: 1730282294

711 W. College St. # 6254 Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 542-3121

Prov Language: Cantonese, Korean, Mandarin,

Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: W,F 10 AM - 2 PM, TU 12 PM - 3 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Physician Associates of the Greater San Gabriel Valley-Pasadena/Arcadia-Div of Healthcare Partners

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy#

Khan, Faisal A., M.D. General Surgery¹ License No: G45343 5184 008814

NPI: 1043233885

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 300^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 264-2633

Prov Language: Armenian, Spanish, Tagalog,

Urdu

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM, F 8:30 AM - 3

PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

1025 N. Brand Blvd. Ste 100 Glendale, CA 91202-3631 (818) 265-0800

Urgent Care:

Reseda Urgent Care (818) 996-4888 Mend Urgent Care (818) 843-8555 Healthcare Partners Med Grp (818) 838-4500 Rapid Care (818) 265-2200

Hospitals Used:

Valley Presbyterian Hospital

Preferred IPA of California (PPG 5380)

1025 N. Brand Blvd. Ste 100 Glendale, CA 91202-3631 (818) 265-0800

Urgent Care:

Reseda Urgent Care (818) 996-4888 Mend Urgent Care (818) 843-8555 Healthcare Partners Med Grp (818) 838-4500 Rapid Care (818) 265-2200

Hospitals Used:

Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center

Preferred IPA of California (PPG 5356)

1025 N. Brand Blvd. Ste 100 Glendale, CA 91202-3631 (818) 265-0800

Urgent Care:

Reseda Urgent Care (818) 996-4888 Mend Urgent Care (818) 843-8555 Healthcare Partners Med Grp (818) 838-4500 Rapid Care (818) 265-2200

Hospitals Used:

Monterey Park Hospital

Preferred IPA of California (PPG 5381)

1025 N. Brand Blvd. Ste 100 Glendale, CA 91202-3631 (818) 265-0800

Urgent Care:

Reseda Urgent Care (818) 996-4888 Mend Urgent Care (818) 843-8555 Healthcare Partners Med Grp (818) 838-4500 Rapid Care (818) 265-2200

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Ahdoot, Joseph, M.D.		Ahdoot, Joseph, M.D.	Pediatric Cardiology ¹
License No: A55697		License No: A55697	5381 080346
NPI: 1841272697		NPI: 1841272697	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 13004		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 1300 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 526-2483		Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 526-2483	
Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish		Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M 1 PM - 5 PM		Hours: M 1 PM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	•	Cultural Competence Training Con Provider Training and Experience:	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles	-	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Alexander, Charles H., M.D.	Orthopedic Surgery ¹	Burke, Lennis P., M.D.	Pediatric Cardiology ¹
License No: G24785		License No: G42405	5380 502154
NPI: 1730282294		NPI: 1922080779	
711 W. College St. # 3284		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		1300 ⁴	
(213) 542-3121		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Cantonese, Korea	an, Mandarin,	(323) 526-2483	
Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E)		Hours: F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM		Cultural Competence Training Cor	•
Cultural Competence Training Cor	•	Provider Training and Experience:	
Provider Training and Experience:		Burke, Lennis P., M.D.	Pediatric
		License No: G42405	Cardiology ¹ 5381 502154
		NPI: 1922080779	3301 302 134
		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
		1300 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 526-2483	
		Office Staff Language [#] : Spanish	
		Accessibility:*:	
		Hours: F 8 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training Cor	mpleted: No
		Provider Training and Experience:	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Cabrera, John F., M.D. License No: G81189 NPI: 1992798730 1704 Colorado Blvd. ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90041 (323) 256-4116 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language [#] : Arabic, Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Russi Tagalog Accessibility:*: Limited(IB) Hours: M-SA 8:30 AM - 6 PM Cultural Competence Training (19)	Obstetrics/ Gynecology 5380 059756 Armenian, an, Spanish,	De Oliveira, Elizabeth R., M.D. License No: C50168 NPI: 1265414833 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 7 1300 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 526-2483 Prov Language: Portuguese, Sp. Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: M 8:30 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training C	Pediatric Cardiology ¹ 5380 083495 # Danish Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training (Provider Training and Experien	•	Provider Training and Experience	ce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Galstyan, Kevin G., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology	Ho, John, M.D.	Pediatric Cardiology ¹
License No: A87868	5380 135770	License No: A108571	5380 188086
NPI: 1396767471		NPI: 1548478977	
5059 York Blvd. ⁴		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90042		1300 ⁴	
(323) 344-4144		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Armenian, Russ	ian	(323) 526-2483	
Office Staff Language#: Armenia	n, Farsi,	Prov Language: Mandarin	
Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M 2 PM - 5 PM, F 9 AM -	12 PM	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No	Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Provider Training and Experience	:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Khalatian, Rouben, M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology	Lee, Ryan K., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology
License No: A31083	5356 056952	License No: G79984	5381 069040
NPI: 1174671747		NPI: 1982799953	
2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4		4448 York Blvd.4	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90041	
(323) 266-6700		(323) 344-5233	
Prov Language: Armenian, Farsi,	Spanish	Prov Language: Armenian, S	Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Russian,	Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Armenian, Spanish,	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Tagalog	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 6 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	
Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No	Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 F	PM
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Cultural Competence Training	ng Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Lee, Ryan K., M.D.	Obstetrics/ Gynecology	Loitz, Robert D., M.D.	Pediatric Cardiology ¹
License No: G79984	5380 069040	License No: G43246	5381 010313
NPI: 1982799953		NPI: 1225010077	
4448 York Blvd.4		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90041		1300 ⁴	
(323) 344-5233		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Armenian, Sp		(323) 526-2478	
Office Staff Language#: Armer	nian, Spanish,	Prov Language: Spanish	
Tagalog		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,II	. ,	Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM		Hours: W 1 PM - 5 PM, TU 9 AM	- 12 PM, M 2
Cultural Competence Training	•	PM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Malamud, Ariel, M.D.	Gastroenterology ¹	McKenzie III, John Paul,	Clinical CRD
License No: A75407	5356 090540	M.D.	Electrophysiology
NPI: 1518032218		License No: G71752	5380 051958
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. #	NPI: 1366422685	
510 ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	/e. #
Los Angeles, CA 90033		355 ⁴	
(323) 987-1362		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 225-8025	
Office Staff Language#: Span	ish	Prov Language: Armenian, F	Farsi, Korean,
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E		Spanish	
Hours: TH 8 AM - 5 PM		Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish
Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	Accessibility:*:	
Provider Training and Experie	ence:	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Trainir	ng Completed: No
		Provider Training and Exper	ience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Preferred IPA of California PPG 5277

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy#

McLean, Michael K., M.D. Thoracic Surgery¹ License No: A96165 5381 155536

NPI: 1831276468

711 W. College St. # 560⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 628-3592

Office Staff Language[#]: Cantonese, Mandarin,

Spanish, Vietnamese

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Powell, Cheryl J., M.D. Ophthalmology License No: G58108 5381 013523

NPI: 1144320987

1711 W. Temple St. # 5665⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90026 (323) 233-6271

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

600 city Parkway West Ste 800 Orange, CA 92868-2948 (714) 796-5900

Nuestra Familia Medical Group (PPG 5417)

600 City Parkway West Orange, CA 92868-2948 (714) 796-5900

Hospitals Used:

St. Francis Medical Center Whittier Hospital Medical Center

Prospect Health Source Medical Group (PPG 5351)

600 City Parkway West Suite 800 Orange, CA 92868-2948 (714) 796-5900

Hospitals Used:

California Hospital Medical Center Southern California Hospital at Culver City

Prospect Medical Group (PPG 5421)

600 City Parkway West Orange, CA 92868-2948 (800) 708-3230

Hospitals Used:

Southern California Hospital at Culver City

Prospect Professional Care (PPG 5419)

600 City Pkwy. W. Ste. 800 Orange, CA 92868-2948 (714) 796-5900

Hospitals Used:

Whittier Hospital Medical Center

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Abdou, Rami, M.D.		Badr, Yaser, M.D.	Neurosurgery
	(ENT)	License No: A126895	5421 200992
License No: A147320	5419 232770	NPI: 1275724320	
NPI: 1700143013		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		356 ⁴	
25004		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 352-3000	
(323) 268-6731		Prov Language: Arabic, Spanish	
Prov Language: Arabic, Cantone	•	Office Staff Language#:	
Office Staff Language#: Armenia	n, Cantonese,	Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	
Spanish		Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Cor	•
	ampleted: No	Provider Training and Experience:	
Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	•	Badr, Yaser, M.D.	Neurosurgery
Frovider Training and Expending	5 .	License No: A126895	5417 200992
		NPI: 1275724320	
		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 356 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 352-3000	
		Prov Language: Arabic, Spanish	
		Office Staff Language#:	
		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E))
		Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Badr, Yaser, M.D.	Neurosurgery	Davis, Michael J., M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹
License No: A126895	5419 200992	License No: A111866	5421 161401
NPI: 1275724320		NPI: 1437320785	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		2400 N. Broadway ⁴	
356 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 221-8000	
(323) 352-3000		Prov Language: Armenian, Ca	ntonese,
Prov Language: Arabic, Spanish		Mandarin, Spanish, Vietnames	se
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Armer	nian, Cantonese,
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E))	Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spar	nish, Thai,
Hours: TH-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Vietnamese	
Cultural Competence Training Cor	•	Accessibility:*:	
Provider Training and Experience:		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Carabello, Victor G., M.D.		Cultural Competence Training	
License No: G74827	5417 071642	Provider Training and Experie	nce:
NPI: 1649293705			

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 526-2880

L2004

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Prov Language: Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Spanish

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Davis, Michael J., M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹	Du, Elizabeth, M.D.	Ophthalmology
License No: A111866	5419 161401	License No: C142813	5351 225690
NPI: 1437320785		NPI: 1730393398	
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		2400 N. Broadway ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(323) 221-8000		(323) 221-6121	
Prov Language: Armenian, Cantonese,		Prov Language: Mandarin	
Mandarin, Spanish, Vietname	se	Office Staff Language#: Arm	enian, Cantonese,
Office Staff Language#: Armer		Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Sp	anish, Thai,
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spai	nish, Thai,	Vietnamese	
Vietnamese		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-SA 9 AM - 4 PM	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Trainir	ng Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Provider Training and Exper	ience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy #
Du, Elizabeth, M.D.	Ophthalmology	Du, Elizabeth, M.D.	Ophthalmology
License No: C142813	5417 225690	License No: C142813	5419 225690
NPI: 1730393398		NPI: 1730393398	
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		2400 N. Broadway ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(323) 221-6121		(323) 221-6121	
Prov Language: Mandarin		Prov Language: Mandarin	
Office Staff Language#: Arme	enian, Cantonese,	Office Staff Language#: Arm	nenian, Cantonese,
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spa	anish, Thai,	Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Sı	panish, Thai,
Vietnamese		Vietnamese	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-SA 9 AM - 4 PM		Hours: M-SA 9 AM - 4 PM	
Cultural Competence Trainin	g Completed: No	Cultural Competence Traini	ing Completed: No
Provider Training and Experi	ence:	Provider Training and Expe	rience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Du, Elizabeth, M.D.	Ophthalmology	Grigoryan, Mikayel, M.D.	Neurology
License No: C142813	5421 225690	License No: A107120	5419 225487
NPI: 1730393398		NPI: 1801003686	
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		356 ⁴	
(323) 221-6121		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Mandarin		(323) 352-3000	
Office Staff Language#: Armen	ian, Cantonese,	Prov Language: Russian	
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Span	ish, Thai,	Office Staff Language#:	
Vietnamese		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E	()
Accessibility:*:		Hours: TU-TH 8:30 AM - 6 PM, F	8:30 AM - 2
Hours: M-SA 9 AM - 4 PM		PM, M 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
Provider Training and Experien	ice:	Provider Training and Experience	:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

	•	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Neurology	Grigoryan, Mikayel, M.D.	Neurology
		5421 225487
	NPI: 1801003686	
	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3564	
	9 .	
	Prov Language: Russian	
	Office Staff Language#:	
)	Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)
8:30 AM - 2	Hours: TU-TH 8:30 AM - 6 PM, F	8:30 AM - 2
	PM, M 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
mpleted: No	Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No
	Provider Training and Experience:	;
	PPG/Phy # Neurology	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3564 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 352-3000 Prov Language: Russian Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E Hours: TU-TH 8:30 AM - 6 PM, F PM, M 8:30 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Col

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Grigoryan, Mikayel, M.D.	Vascular Surgery	Grigoryan, Mikayel, M.D.	Vascular Surgery
License No: A107120	5419 225487	License No: A107120	5417 225487
NPI: 1801003686		NPI: 1801003686	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3564		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3564	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 352-3000		(323) 352-3000	
Prov Language: Russian		Prov Language: Russian	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,F	R,E)	Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)	
Hours: TU-TH 8:30 AM - 6 PM, F 8:30 AM - 2		Hours: TU-TH 8:30 AM - 6 PM, F 8:30 AM - 2	
PM, M 8:30 AM - 5 PM		PM, M 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:	

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Grigoryan, Mikayel, M.D.	Vascular Surgery	Hernandez, Leopoldo G.,	Dermatology ¹
License No: A107120	5421 225487	M.D.	
NPI: 1801003686		License No: G39635	5421 007207
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	e. #	NPI: 1144327008	
356 ⁴		3406 Whittier Blvd.4	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
(323) 352-3000		(323) 261-3161	
Prov Language: Russian		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	
Hours: TU-TH 8:30 AM - 6 PM	1, F 8:30 AM - 2	Hours: M-F 7 AM - 1:30 PM	
PM, M 8:30 AM - 5 PM	0 1 (1 N	Cultural Competence Training Cor	•
Cultural Competence Training	•	Provider Training and Experience:	
Provider Training and Experie	ence:	Hernandez, Leopoldo G.,	Dermatology ¹
		M.D.	5447.007007
		License No: G39635	5417 007207
		NPI: 1144327008	
		3406 Whittier Blvd. ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90023	
		(323) 261-3161	
		Prov Language: Spanish	
		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Hours: M-F 7 AM - 1:30 PM	
			mplotod: No
		Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	•	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Hernandez, Leopoldo G.,	Dermatology ¹	•	Ophthalmology ¹
M.D.	0,	License No: A48969	5419 091876
License No: G39635	5419 007207		0110001010
NPI: 1144327008		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	#
3406 Whittier Blvd.4		3400 ⁴	,
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 261-3161		(323) 526-7273	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Hindi, S	panish
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,	-
Hours: M-F 7 AM - 1:30 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	,
Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No	Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience	ce:
Kafrouni, George, M.D.	oracic Surgery ¹	Khanna, Sandeep K., M.D.	Ophthalmology ¹
License No: G8189	5351 008374	License No: A48969	5417 091876
NPI: 1497774376		NPI: 1366514044	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	#
300 ⁴		3400 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 264-2633		(323) 526-7273	
Prov Language: Arabic, French		Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Hindi, S	panish
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,	E)
Hours: W-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No	Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience	ce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy #
Lim, Thomas D., DPM License No: E4612 NPI: 1093770729 2711 W. Sunset Blvd. ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90026 (213) 483-4246 Prov Language: Korean Office Staff Language [#] : Self Reported Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM, SA Cultural Competence Trainin Provider Training and Experi	Podiatry ¹ 5419 143078 Limited(R,E,T) 9 AM - 12 PM g Completed: No	Maki, Ahmed, D.O. License No: 20A13553 NPI: 1457507998 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av 25004 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 268-6731 Prov Language: Arabic, Arm Spanish Office Staff Language#: Arm Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB Hours: F 8 AM - 3:30 PM, M Cultural Competence Trainin Provider Training and Exper	nenian, Cantonese, nenian, Cantonese, B,E) I-TH 8 AM - 5 PM ng Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Malamud, Ariel, M.D.	Gastroenterology ¹	Nucho, Ramsay C., M.D.	Vascular Surgery ¹
License No: A75407	5419 090540	License No: C41229	5351 027107
NPI: 1518032218		NPI: 1366462806	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez A	ve. #	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	ve. #
510 ⁴		300 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 987-1362		(323) 264-2633	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Arabic, Fren	nch
Office Staff Language#: Spa	nish	Office Staff Language#: Span	nish
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,	E)	Accessibility:*:	
Hours: TH 8 AM - 5 PM	•	Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	ng Completed: No	Cultural Competence Trainir	ng Completed: No
Provider Training and Exper	rience:	Provider Training and Exper	ience:
Meir, Jessica, M.D.	Neurology		

Meir, Jessica, M.D. Neurology License No: A95979 5419 155586

NPI: 1891986808

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 510^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 987-1362

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)

Hours: F 7 AM - 3 PM, M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Rose, Michael R., M.D.	Ophthalmology	Rose, Michael R., M.D.	Ophthalmology
License No: G33914	5421 067515	License No: G33914	5351 067515
NPI: 1861593006		NPI: 1861593006	
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		2400 N. Broadway ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(323) 221-6186		(323) 221-6186	
Prov Language: Cantonese, Mandarin,		Prov Language: Cantonese,	Mandarin,
Spanish, Vietnamese	·	Spanish, Vietnamese	
Office Staff Language#: Arme	enian, Cantonese,	Office Staff Language#: Arm	enian, Cantonese,
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spa	anish, Thai,	Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Sp	anish, Thai,
Vietnamese		Vietnamese	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	Cultural Competence Trainir	
Provider Training and Experie	ence:	Provider Training and Exper	ience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Rose, Michael R., M.D.		Rose, Michael R., M.D.	Ophthalmology
•		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
License No: G33914	5417 067515	License No: G33914	5419 067515
NPI: 1861593006		NPI: 1861593006	
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		2400 N. Broadway ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(323) 221-6186		(323) 221-6186	
Prov Language: Cantonese,	Prov Language: Cantonese, Mandarin,		Mandarin,
Spanish, Vietnamese		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Office Staff Language#: Arme	enian, Cantonese,	Office Staff Language#: Arm	enian, Cantonese,
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Sp	anish, Thai,	Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Sp	anish, Thai,
Vietnamese		Vietnamese	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	Cultural Competence Trainir	ng Completed: No
Provider Training and Exper	ience:	Provider Training and Exper	ience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Scott, Dana N., M.D.	Urology	Unzueta, Miguel A., M.D.	Ophthalmology
License No: A100321	5419 168602	License No: A87565	5417 165020
NPI: 1114109626		NPI: 1023040714	
2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	. #
Los Angeles, CA 90033		3400 ⁴	
(323) 266-6700		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov [°] Language: Spanish		(323) 526-7273	
Office Staff Language#: Russian,	Spanish	Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Office Staff Language#: Hindi,	Spanish
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IE	3,E)
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience		Cultural Competence Training	•
Scott, Dana N., M.D.		Provider Training and Experier	
License No: A100321	5351 168602	Unzueta, Miguel A., M.D.	Ophthalmology
NPI: 1114109626		License No: A87565	5419 165020
2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4		NPI: 1023040714	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	. #
(323) 266-6700		3400 ⁴	
Prov Language: Spanish		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Office Staff Language#: Russian,	Spanish	(323) 526-7273	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Prov Language: Spanish	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Office Staff Language#: Hindi,	
Cultural Competence Training Co		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IE	3,E)
Provider Training and Experience) :	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free. For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Provider Training and Experience:

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Van, Thu K., DPM	Podiatry ¹	Yousefpour, Makabis, DPM	Podiatry
License No: E3686		License No: E4609	5421 132193
NPI: 1073577458		NPI: 1417983222	
3712 Whittier Blvd.4		2137 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4	
Los Angeles, CA 90023		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 268-8347		(323) 262-7450	
Prov Language: Spanish, Vietnar	nese	Prov Language: Farsi, German, S	Spanish
Office Staff Language#: Burmese	, Cantonese,	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Japanese, Mandarin, Spanish, Vi	etnamese	Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(R)		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Co	
Cultural Competence Training Co		Provider Training and Experience	
Provider Training and Experience		Yousefpour, Makabis, DPM	Podiatry
Youn, Elisabeth S., DPM	•	License No: E4609	5419 132193
License No: E4458	5421 128218	NPI: 1417983222	
NPI: 1730178369		2137 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. ⁴	
1711 W. Temple St. # 56064		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90026		(323) 262-7450	
(213) 483-6563		Prov Language: Farsi, German, S	Spanish
Prov Language: Korean, Spanish	, Tagalog	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: W-TH 9 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training Co	•
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	Provider Training and Experience	e:

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Prospect Health Plan, Inc. PPG 5441

Los AngelesSpecialty/SpecialistsPPG/Phy #Yousefpour, Makabis, DPMPodiatryLicense No: E46095417 132193

NPI: 1417983222

2137 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 262-7450

Prov Language: Farsi, German, Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp - Glendale Phys Alliance PPG 5177

8510 Balboa Blvd

Northridge, CA 91325-3548

(818) 654-3400

Urgent Care

Rapid Care Urgent Care-Burbank

(818)843-8555

Rapid Care Urgent Care-Glendale

(818)265-2200

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Kafrouni, George, M.D.

License No: G8189

NPI: 1497774376

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 300^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 264-2633

Prov Language: Arabic, French Office Staff Language*: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: W-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy#

Keushkerian, Simon M.,

General Surgery¹

M.D

License No: A44451

5177 008800

NPI: 1306866850

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 300^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 264-2633

Prov Language: Armenian Office Staff Language*: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

PPG/Phy # Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Thoracic Surgery¹ Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

5177 008374

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp - Glendale Phys Alliance PPG 5177

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Keushkerian, Simon M.,

Vascular Surgery¹

M.D.

License No: A44451

5177 008800

NPI: 1306866850

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 300^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 264-2633

Prov Language: Armenian Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp - SFV PPG 1801

8510 Balboa Blvd., Suite 275 Northridge, CA 91325-3548 (818) 654-3400

Urgent Care:

Town Medical Grp Treatment Ctr (818)385-1300

East West Allied Medical Center (818)701-0017

Newbury Park UC (805)499-0308

Moorpark Comp Medical Group (805) 532-2032

Hospitals Used:

Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center Providence Holy Cross Medical Center Valley Presbyterian Hospital Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Pak, James S., DPM

Podiatry

License No: E4251

1801 089983

NPI: 1750313557

1711 W. Temple St. # 3600⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90026

(213) 989-0700

Prov Language: Korean, Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: W-TH 9 AM - 4 PM, F 9 AM - 12 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Sakhrani, Lakhi M., M.D. Int License No: G39964

Internal Medicine¹ 1801 522264

NPI: 1518913037 2409 N. Broadway⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90031

(323) 225-8038

Prov Language: Cantonese, Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Mandarin,

Spanish

Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Hours: SA 9 AM - 3 PM, M-F 9 AM - 6 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp - SFV PPG 1801

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Sakhrani, Lakhi M., M.D.	Nephrology ¹
License No: G39964	1801 522264
NPI: 1518913037	
2409 N. Broadway ⁴	

Los Angeles, CA 90031

(323) 225-8038

Prov Language: Cantonese, Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Cantonese, Mandarin,

Spanish

Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Hours: SA 9 AM - 3 PM, M-F 9 AM - 6 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

8510 Balboa Blvd., Suite 275 Northridge, CA 91325-3548 (818) 654-3400

Urgent Care:

City of Angeles Emergency Medical Group (213) 989-6160

Pioneer Medical Group-Downey (562) 862-2775 Pioneer Medical Group-Long Beach (562) 597-4181

Hospitals Used:

Hollywood Presbyterian Medical Center Little Company of Mary Hospital St. Vincent Medical Center Whittier Hospital Medical Center Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

 Ahdoot, Jacob J., M.D.
 Internal Medicine

 License No: A98763
 1683 153498

 NPI: 1689878852

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

3750⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 250-2680

Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: W 1:15 PM - 3:15 PM, M 9 AM - 11:30

РМ

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles		Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	•	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Ahdoot, Jacob J., M.D.	Nephrology ¹	Berbee, Amy M., M.D.	Pediatric
License No: A98763	1683 153498	•	Endocrinology
NPI: 1689878852		License No: A101424	1683 185270
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		NPI: 1962696674	
3750 ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		3000 ⁴	
(323) 250-2680		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish		(323) 307-8597	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Hours: W 1:15 PM - 3:15 PM, M 9	AM - 11:30	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)	
PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Con	mpleted: No	Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
Provider Training and Experience:	•	Provider Training and Experience	:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Berbee, Amy M., M.D.	Pediatrics ¹	Capitulo, Edgardo M., M.D.	General Surgery
License No: A101424	1683 185270		1683 057456
NPI: 1962696674		NPI: 1164454385	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	#	1411 W. Sunset Blvd. # 2034	
30004		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(818) 882-7656	
(323) 307-8597		Prov Language: Spanish, Taga	alog
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Portug	
Office Staff Language#: Spanisl	า	Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,R	•
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)	Hours: TH-F 9 AM - 5 PM, W 9	AM - 4 PM
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Training (-	Provider Training and Experier	nce:
Provider Training and Experien		Carabello, Gabriel G., M.D.	General Surgery ¹
	Gastroenterology	2.001.001.00.20	1683 071501
License No: A109924	1683 240580	NPI: 1164453320	
NPI: 1700032497		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.	#
711 W. College St. # 2034		2450 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 830-8960		(323) 265-4559	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#:	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training (•	Hours: TU,F 10:30 AM - 4 PM,	W-TH 9 AM - 5
Provider Training and Experien	ce:	PM	
		Cultural Competence Training	-
		Provider Training and Experier	nce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Carabello, Gabriel G., M.D.	Vascular Surgery ¹	Carabello, Victor G., M.D.	Nephrology ¹
License No: G69726	1683 071501		1683 071642
NPI: 1164453320		NPI: 1649293705	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave 2450 ⁴	. #	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # L2004	
Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 265-4559		Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 526-2880	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	
Hours: TU,F 10:30 AM - 4 PM	, W-1H 9 AM - 5	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
PM The state of th	0 11 1 11	Cultural Competence Training Co	•
Cultural Competence Training	•	Provider Training and Experience	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	, , ,	astroenterology
		License No: A29534	1683 520860
		NPI: 1336247964	
		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3700 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 260-7252	
		Prov Language: Spanish	
		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R,E)	
		Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 4:30 PM, F 9	
		Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Chu, Selena C., O.D.	Optometrist	Dao, Adam H., M.D.	Ophthalmology
License No: OPT33549	1683 231027	License No: A136640	1683 211613
NPI: 1164787628		NPI: 1770870446	
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		2400 N. Broadway ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(323) 221-8000		(323) 221-3121	
Prov Language: Mandarin		Prov Language: Spanish, Vi	ietnamese
Office Staff Language#: Armenia	an, Cantonese,	Office Staff Language#: Arm	enian, Cantonese,
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spani	sh, Thai,	Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Sp	oanish, Thai,
Vietnamese		Vietnamese	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training (Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	ng Completed: No
Provider Training and Experience	ce:	Provider Training and Exper	rience:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
De Oliveira, Elizabeth R.,	Pediatric	De Oliveira, Elizabeth R.,	Pediatrics ¹
M.D.	Cardiology ¹	M.D.	
License No: C50168	1683 083495	License No: C50168	1683 083495
NPI: 1265414833		NPI: 1265414833	
1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez		1720 E. Cesar E. Chavez	
Ave.2nd Fl ⁴		Ave.2nd Fl ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 260-5766		(323) 260-5766	
Prov Language: Portuguese, Spanish		Prov Language: Portuguese, Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM		Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM	1
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:		Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experier	•
Frovider training and Expenent	Ce.	Trovider Training and Expense	ice.

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Du, Elizabeth, M.D.	Ophthalmology	Fozailoff, Arezoo, M.D.	Pediatrics ¹
License No: C142813	1683 225690	License No: A122855	1683 200978
NPI: 1730393398		NPI: 1477974111	
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		456 ⁴	
(323) 221-6121		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Mandarin		(323) 987-1200	
Office Staff Language#: Armenia	n, Cantonese,	Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish	
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spanis	h, Thai,	Office Staff Language#: Arabic, F	rench, Spanish
Vietnamese		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T)	
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM, F 8 A	
Hours: M-SA 9 AM - 4 PM		Cultural Competence Training Co	•
Cultural Competence Training C	•	Provider Training and Experience	
Provider Training and Experience	e:	,	ascular Surgery
		License No: A33685	1683 224698
		NPI: 1811064728	
		711 W. College St. # 540 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
		(310) 438-2158	
		Office Staff Language#: Cantone	se, Mandarin,
		Spanish, Vietnamese	
		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,I	Ε)
		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Guzman, Ernie, M.D. License No: G61703 NPI: 1811924491 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av 456 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1200	Infectious Disease 1683 522257	<u> </u>	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹ 1683 086727
Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Arabic, French, Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T) Hours: F 8 AM - 4:30 PM, M-TH 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience:			

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

		Specialty/
	·	PPG/Phy #
Pediatric	Hernandez, Leopoldo G.,	Dermatology ¹
1683 202584		1683 007207
	3406 Whittier Blvd.4	
	Los Angeles, CA 90023	
	(323) 261-3161	
	Prov Language: Spanish	
	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E))
	Hours: M-F 7 AM - 1:30 PM	
	Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
•	Provider Training and Experience	:
	Jelen, Betty S., M.D.	Endocrinology
	License No: A35493	1683 008095
	NPI: 1851513741	
	2020 E. First St.4	
	Los Angeles, CA 90033	
	· · ·	ı. Urdu
		,, - : - : :
)
	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
		mpleted: No
	Provider Training and Experience	
	PPG/Phy # Pediatric Neurology ¹	PPG/Phy# Pediatric Neurology¹ M.D. License No: G39635 NPI: 1144327008 3406 Whittier Blvd.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 261-3161 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E) Hours: M-F 7 AM - 1:30 PM Cultural Competence Training Co Provider Training and Experience Jelen, Betty S., M.D. License No: A35493 NPI: 1851513741 2020 E. First St.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 980-9600 Prov Language: Spanish, Tagalog Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E,T) Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Co

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Jindal, Hira L., M.D.	Nephrology ¹	Kafrouni, George, M.D.	Thoracic Surgery ¹
License No: A26281	1683 034565	License No: G8189	1683 008374
NPI: 1164539433		NPI: 1497774376	
711 W. College St. # 5904		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. #
Los Angeles, CA 90012		300 ⁴	
(213) 680-9190		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish		(323) 264-2633	
Office Staff Language#: Canton	ese, Mandarin,	Prov Language: Arabic, Frenc	h
Spanish, Vietnamese		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB)		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: TU 10 AM - 2 PM, W 2:	30 PM - 4:30	Hours: W-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM	
PM, TH 10 AM - 12 PM		Cultural Competence Training	-
Cultural Competence Training	•	Provider Training and Experie	
Provider Training and Experien	ce:	Kamdar, Anjana V., M.D.	Nephrology ¹
		License No: A29491	1683 008435
		NPI: 1346348638	
		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave 3700 ⁴	.#
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 264-4300	
		Prov Language: Gujarati, Hind	li, Spanish
		Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh
		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R	,E)
		Hours: M-TH 9 AM - 5 PM, F 9	9 AM - 1 PM
		Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Kato, Ana V., M.D.	Pediatrics ¹	Khan, Faisal A., M.D.	General Surgery ¹
License No: A102664	1683 163614	License No: G45343	1683 008814
NPI: 1487894879		NPI: 1043233885	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave 4564	e. #	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez 2	Ave. #
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-2633	
(323) 987-1200 Prov Language: Portuguese, Spanish Office Staff Language*: Arabic, French, Spanish		Prov Language: Armenian, Spanish, Tagalog,	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,E,T) Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM, F 8:30 AM - 4:30		Office Staff Language#: Sp Accessibility:*:	anish
PM To the Total		Hours: M-TH 8:30 AM - 5 F	PM, F 8:30 AM - 3
Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experience	•	PM Cultural Competence Train Provider Training and Expe	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Lim, Thomas D., DPM License No: E4612 NPI: 1093770729 2711 W. Sunset Blvd. ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90026 (213) 483-4246 Prov Language: Korean Office Staff Language [#] : Self Reported Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM, SA Cultural Competence Trainin Provider Training and Experi	Podiatry ¹ 1683 143078 Limited(R,E,T) 9 AM - 12 PM g Completed: No	Maki, Ahmed, D.O. License No: 20A13553 NPI: 1457507998 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez A: 25004 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 268-6731 Prov Language: Arabic, Arm Spanish Office Staff Language#: Arm Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EE Hours: F 8 AM - 3:30 PM, M Cultural Competence Trainin Provider Training and Exper	Otolaryngology (ENT) 1683 216575 ve. # nenian, Cantonese, nenian, Cantonese, 18,E) 1-TH 8 AM - 5 PM ng Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles		Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Malamud, Ariel, M.D. License No: A75407 NPI: 1518032218 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave 5104 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 987-1362 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spani Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E Hours: TH 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	1683 090540 . # sh Completed: No	McKenzie III, John Paul, M.D. License No: G71752 NPI: 1366422685 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 560 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 441-1122 Prov Language: Armenian, Far Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanis Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training of Provider Training and Experient	si, Korean, h Completed: No

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
McLean, Michael K., M.D. License No: A96165 NPI: 1831276468 711 W. College St. # 540 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 628-3592 Office Staff Language#: Canto Spanish, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experie	1683 155536 onese, Mandarin, s,R,E) g Completed: No	Nademanee, Koonlawee, M.D. License No: A32891 NPI: 1699882415 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 2700 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (310) 672-9999 Prov Language: Mandarin, Spathai Office Staff Language#: Spanis	anish, Tagalog,
Moy, Carl K., M.D. License No: G43977	Obstetrics/ Gynecology ¹ 1683 530756	Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
NPI: 1063594265	. 330 0001 00	Provider Training and Experier	-

711 W. College St. # 540⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 626-5151

Prov Language: Cantonese, Mandarin

Office Staff Language[#]: Cantonese, Mandarin,

Spanish, Vietnamese

Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E)

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles	Specialty/	Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists	PPG/Phy#	Specialists	PPG/Phy#
Nademanee, Koonlawee,		Nademanee, Koonlawee,	Internal Medicine ¹
M.D.	Electrophysiology ¹	M.D.	
License No: A32891	1683 012089	License No: A32891	1683 012089
NPI: 1699882415		NPI: 1699882415	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	e.#	1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	e.#
2700 ⁴		2700 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(310) 672-9999		(310) 672-9999	
Prov Language: Mandarin, S	panish, Tagalog,	Prov Language: Mandarin, S	panish, Tagalog,
Thai		Thai	
Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish	Office Staff Language#: Spar	nish
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experi	ence:	Provider Training and Experience:	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Nguyen, David H., D.O. License No: 20A6867 NPI: 1316017353 633 N. Spring St. # 4 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 928-0866 Prov Language: Vietnamese Office Staff Language#: Cantor Spanish, Vietnamese Self Reported Accessibility:*: L Hours: SA 9 AM - 2 PM, TH-F Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experier	1683 074817 nese, Mandarin, imited(R,E,T) 9 AM - 5 PM Completed: No	Nucho, Ramsay C., M.D. License No: C41229 NPI: 1366462806 1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. 300 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-2633 Prov Language: Arabic, French Office Staff Language#: Spanis Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training	n sh Completed: No
Provider Training and Experier	nce:	Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experier	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Nucho, Ramsay C., M.D.	Thoracic Surgery ¹	Oppenheimer, Randy W.,	Otolaryngology
License No: C41229	1683 027107		(ENT) ¹
NPI: 1366462806	,,	License No: G64815	1683 012692
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave	. #	NPI: 1083633796	
300 ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		560 ⁴	
(323) 264-2633		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Arabic, Frenc		(323) 226-0022	
Office Staff Language#: Spanis	sh	Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training	-	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experien	nce:	Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted:
		Provider Training and Experience	e:
		Pak, James S., DPM	Podiatry
		License No: E4251	1683 089983
		NPI: 1750313557	
		1711 W. Temple St. # 36004	
		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
		(213) 989-0700	
		Prov Language: Korean, Spanish	1
		Office Staff Language#: Hindi, Pu	
			,,
			M - 12 PM
		Accessibility:*: Hours: W-TH 9 AM - 4 PM, F 9 A Cultural Competence Training Co	

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Peng, Luon W., D.O.	Internal Medicine ¹	Ponce, Jose P., DPM	Podiatry
License No: 20A8244	1683 137315	License No: E5186	1683 215662
NPI: 1407937105		NPI: 1922363431	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	ve. #	1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
536 ⁴		510 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 222-4848		(323) 987-1362	
Prov Language: Farsi, Mand	larin, Spanish	Prov Language: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Italia	an, Spanish	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,E)	
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	ng Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No
Provider Training and Exper		Provider Training and Experience	:
Peng, Luon W., D.O.	Nephrology ¹		

License No: 20A8244 NPI: 1407937105

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

536⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 222-4848

Prov Language: Farsi, Mandarin, Spanish Office Staff Language[#]: Italian, Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

1683 137315

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Rivera, Martha E., M.D.	Pediatric Infectious	Rivera, Martha E., M.D.	Pediatrics ¹
•	Disease ¹	License No: G58728	1683 520112
License No: G58728	1683 520112	NPI: 1851329981	
NPI: 1851329981		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	#
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez A	ve.#	3450 ⁴	
3450 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 261-0259	
(323) 261-0259		Prov Language: Spanish	
Prov Language: Spanish		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	1
Office Staff Language#: Spa	anish	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,R,E	Ξ)
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,El	B,R,E)	Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 4:30 PM, F	8 AM - 1 PM
Hours: M-TH 8 AM - 4:30 P	M, F 8 AM - 1 PM	Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No
Cultural Competence Train	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		ce:
Provider Training and Expe	rience:	· ·	

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Rose, Michael R., M.D. License No: G33914 NPI: 1861593006 2400 N. Broadway ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6186 Prov Language: Cantonese, M Spanish, Vietnamese Office Staff Language [#] : Armen Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Span Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training	1683 067515 andarin, ian, Cantonese, ish, Thai, Completed: No	Salazar, Miguel, M.D. License No: A94132 NPI: 1760661268 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.: 2700 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (310) 672-9999 Prov Language: Spanish Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training of	ı Completed: No
	•		•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	
Sharifi, Jahangir, M.D.		Shupe, Philip R., DPM License No: E2648	Podiatry ¹ 1683 037770	
License No: A83156	1683 136023	NPI: 1952343808	1000 001110	
NPI: 1457422065		1704 Colorado Blvd. ⁴		
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		Los Angeles, CA 90041		
356 ⁴		(323) 256-4116		
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Prov Language: Armenian, Sp	anish	
(323) 226-0022		Office Staff Language#: Arabic		
Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish		Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Russian, Spanish,		
Office Staff Language#:		Tagalog	•	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,I	Ξ)	Accessibility:*: Limited(IB)		
Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5:30 PM		
·	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience:		Provider Training and Experience:		

Shenassa, Behnam B., M.D. Urology¹ License No: A76062 1683 099746

NPI: 1134229966 2750 W Broadway⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90041

(818) 241-3125

Prov Language: Farsi, Spanish

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Simmons, Timothy C., M.D.	Gastroenterology	Tan, Matthew S., M.D.	General Surgery ¹
License No: G30302	1683 015881	License No: G19327	1683 016955
NPI: 1124199427		NPI: 1295758126	
711 W. College St. # 2054		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez A	ve. #
Los Angeles, CA 90012		300 ⁴	
(310) 674-0144		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Spanish, Tag	alog	(323) 264-2633	
Office Staff Language#: Manda	arin, Spanish	Prov Language: Armenian,	Bahasa Indonesia,
Self Reported Accessibility:*:		Cantonese, Mandarin, Spar	
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,E,T)		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5:30 PM	1	Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-TU 8:30 AM - 5 P	M
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Cultural Competence Traini	ng Completed: No
		Provider Training and Expe	rience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Thenappan, Annapoorani,	Pediatrics ¹	Toscano, Edgar P., M.D.	Nephrology ¹
M.D.		License No: A80296	1683 147022
License No: A63969	1683 079754	NPI: 1972532042	
NPI: 1275564213		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		L200 ⁴	
128 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(323) 526-2880	
(323) 223-2338		Prov Language: Spanish	
Prov Language: Hindi, Spanish, T	amil	Office Staff Language#: Spanish	
Office Staff Language#: Spanish		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)	
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R,E)		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: W 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM, M-	ΓU,TH 8:30	Cultural Competence Training Cor	mpleted: No
AM - 5 PM, F 8:30 AM - 3 PM		Provider Training and Experience:	-
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No		

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Regal Med Grp of South LA PPG 1683

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Wang, On, M.D. General Surgery¹ License No: G70368 1683 048370

NPI: 1497769012

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 300^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 264-2633

Prov Language: Armenian, Mandarin, Spanish,

Tagalog

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: W-TH 8:30 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Youn, Elisabeth S., DPM Podiatry License No: E4458 1683 128218

NPI: 1730178369

1711 W. Temple St. # 5606⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90026

(213) 483-6563

Prov Language: Korean, Spanish, Tagalog

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: W-TH 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

San Gabriel Valley Regal Medical Group PPG 1678

117 East Live Oak Avenue Arcadia, CA 91006-5269 (818) 654-3400

Urgent Care:

Regal Medical Group (626) 446-8492 Mon - Fri 9:00 A.M. - 6:00 P.M. Greater Covina Urgent Care (626) 732-9232 Mon - Fri 4:00 P.M. - 11:00 P.M. Sat - Sun 9:00 A.M. - 5:00 P.M.

Hospitals Used:

Foothill Presbyterian Hospital - Morris L. Johnston Memorial Inter-Community, Citrus Valley

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy#

Carabello. Victor G.. M.D. Nephrology¹

Carabello, Victor G., M.D. Nephrology¹ License No: G74827 1678 071642

NPI: 1649293705

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

L2004

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 526-2880

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,E)

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Chung, Kwok-Leung, M.D. Gastroenterology License No: G49584 1678 530151

NPI: 1760490627

711 W. College St. # 510⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 626-8128

Prov Language: Cantonese, Mandarin,

Vietnamese

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M 2 PM - 4 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

San Gabriel Valley Regal Medical Group PPG 1678

Los Angolos	Specials /	Los Angolos	Specials:/
Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
<u> </u>		•	
Dao, Adam H., M.D.		Nguyen, David H., D.O.	Pediatrics
License No: A136640	1678 211613	License No: 20A6867	1678 074817
NPI: 1770870446		NPI: 1316017353	
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		633 N. Spring St. # 4 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
(323) 221-3121		(213) 928-0866	
Prov Language: Spanish, Vietna	mese	Prov Language: Vietnamese	
Office Staff Language#: Armenia	n, Cantonese,	Office Staff Language#: Cantone	ese, Mandarin,
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spanisl	n, Thai,	Spanish, Vietnamese	
Vietnamese		Self Reported Accessibility:*: Lir	mited(R,E,T)
Accessibility:*:		Hours: SA 9 AM - 2 PM, TH-F 9	AM - 5 PM
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Cultural Competence Training C	completed: No
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No		Provider Training and Experience	ce:
Provider Training and Experience:		Pesheva, Maria, M.D.	Ophthalmology
Feldsher, Zhanna, M.D.	Pediatrics	License No: A88707	1678 110973
License No: A110463	1678 161018	NPI: 1073557351	
NPI: 1104157601		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	#
2928 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave.4		L300 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(323) 266-6700		(323) 980-9900	
Prov Language: Russian, Spanis	h	Prov Language: Bulgarian, Spar	nish
Office Staff Language#: Russian,	Spanish	Office Staff Language#:	
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,E)		Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M,F 9 AM - 6 PM		Hours: TH-SA 8 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training Co	ompleted: No	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	
Provider Training and Experience	e:	Provider Training and Experience	ce:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

San Gabriel Valley Regal Medical Group PPG 1678

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Singer, Peter A., M.D.	Endocrinology	Smith, Dwight H., M.D.	Ophthalmology
License No: A22036		License No: C37854	1678 571099
NPI: 1851320105		NPI: 1346384864	
1520 San Pablo St. # 1000 ⁴		1711 W. Temple St.4	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		Los Angeles, CA 90026	
(323) 442-5100		(213) 413-0001	
Office Staff Language#:		Prov Language: Spanish	
Accessibility:*:		Office Staff Language#: Spanish	1
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5:30 PM		Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience: Cultural C		Cultural Competence Training C	
Singer, Peter A., M.D.	Internal Medicine	Provider Training and Experience	ce:
License No: A22036	1678 015924	Tawansy, Khaled A., M.D.	Ophthalmology
NPI: 1851320105		License No: G76762	1678 093323
1520 San Pablo St. # 1000 ⁴		NPI: 1902916711	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		7447 N. Figueroa St. # 200 ⁴	
(323) 442-5100		Los Angeles, CA 90041	
Office Staff Language#:		(323) 257-3937	
Accessibility:*:		Prov Language: Arabic, Armenia	an, Farsi,
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5:30 PM		French, Spanish	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Office Staff Language#: Armenia	an, Spanish,
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Turkish	
		Accessibility:*:	
		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM, SA 8 A	4M - 1 PM
		Cultural Competence Training C	Completed: No
		Provider Training and Experience	ce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

5395 209047

Specialists

Seoul Medical Group PPG 5395

5000 Airport Plaza Drive Suite 150 Long Beach, CA 90815-1275 (562) 766-2000

Hospitals Used:

Hollywood Presbyterian Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/ Specialists PPG/Phy #

Bardes, Allison G., M.D. Ophthalmology License No: A142949 5395 223756

NPI: 1144586942 2400 N. Broadway⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121

Office Staff Language#: Armenian, Cantonese,

Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spanish, Thai,

Vietnamese Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Chand, Arati R., M.D. Hematology/ Oncology¹

License No: A121285

NPI: 1942434212

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 3750^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(213) 284-4077

Prov Language: Hindi Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: W-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM, TU 8:30 AM - 5:30

PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Seoul Medical Group PPG 5395

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Huang, Jeffrey Y., D.O.	Ophthalmology ¹	Huang, Stephen, M.D.	Hematology ¹
License No: 20A11984		License No: C54719	5395 173766
NPI: 1124274998		NPI: 1124089685	
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		3750 ⁴	
(323) 221-6121		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Prov Language: Mandarin, Sp	anish	(323) 284-4077	
Office Staff Language#: Armer	nian, Cantonese,	Prov Language: Cantonese, Mand	darin
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spa	nish, Thai,	Office Staff Language#:	
Vietnamese		Accessibility:*:	
Accessibility:*:		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Hours: M-SA 9 AM - 4 PM		Cultural Competence Training Co	=
Cultural Competence Training	-	Provider Training and Experience	
Provider Training and Experie	nce:	Huang, Stephen, M.D.	Oncology
		License No: C54719	5395 173766
		NPI: 1124089685	
		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	
		3750 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
		(323) 284-4077	
		Prov Language: Cantonese, Mano	darin
		Office Staff Language#:	
		Accessibility:*:	
		Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Seoul Medical Group PPG 5395

Los Angeles		Los Angeles	Specialty/
Specialists		Specialists	PPG/Phy #
Kim, Melody J., O.D. License No: OPT14726 NPI: 1487082749 2400 N. Broadway ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-8000 Prov Language: Korean, Spanish Office Staff Language [#] : Armenian, Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spanish, Vietnamese Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	5395 231654 Cantonese, Thai,	Kim, Seong I., M.D. License No: C139331 NPI: 1316987605 1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. # 3750 ⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 284-4077 Prov Language: Korean, Spanish Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*: Hours: M-F 8:30 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training Cor Provider Training and Experience:	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Seoul Medical Group PPG 5395

Los Angeles Specialists		Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Maki, Ahmed, D.O.	Otolaryngology (ENT)	McLean, Michael K., M.D.	Cardiovascular Surgery¹
License No: 20A13553	5395 216575	License No: A96165	5395 155536
NPI: 1457507998		NPI: 1831276468	
1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #		711 W. College St. # 560 ⁴	
2500 ⁴		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
Los Angeles, CA 90033		(213) 628-3592	
(323) 268-6731		Office Staff Language#: Canto	nese, Mandarin,
Prov Language: Arabic, Armenia	n, Cantonese,	Spanish, Vietnamese	
Spanish		Accessibility:*:	
Office Staff Language#: Armenia	n, Cantonese,	Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Spanish		Cultural Competence Training	•
Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)		Provider Training and Experie	
Hours: F 8 AM - 3:30 PM, M-TH		McLean, Michael K., M.D.	
Cultural Competence Training Co	•	License No: A96165	5395 155536
Provider Training and Experience	e:	NPI: 1831276468	
		711 W. College St. # 560 ⁴	
		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
		(213) 628-3592	
		Office Staff Language#: Canto	nese, Mandarin,
		Spanish, Vietnamese	
		Accessibility:*:	
		Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM	
		Cultural Competence Training	•
		Provider Training and Experie	nce:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Seoul Medical Group PPG 5395

Los Angeles Specialists	•	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
Perez, Evelyn M., O.D.	Optometrist	Rose, Michael R., M.D.	Ophthalmology
License No: OPT10155	5395 059729	License No: G33914	5395 067515
NPI: 1124101084		NPI: 1861593006	
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		2400 N. Broadway ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(323) 221-8000		(323) 221-6186	
Prov Language: Spanish		Prov Language: Cantonese, M	andarin,
Office Staff Language#: Armenian	, Cantonese,	Spanish, Vietnamese	
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spanish	, Thai,	Office Staff Language#: Armen	ian, Cantonese,
Vietnamese		Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Span	ish, Thai,
Accessibility:*:		Vietnamese	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experience	:	Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experier	•

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Seoul Medical Group PPG 5395

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Tran, Henry V., O.D.	Optometrist	Trenkle, Geoffrey B., D.O.	Otolaryngology
License No: OPT15159	5395 214779		(ENT)
NPI: 1467846709		License No: 20A13166	5395 208564
2400 N. Broadway ⁴		NPI: 1003044876	
Los Angeles, CA 90031		1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #	‡
(323) 221-6121		2500 ⁴	
Office Staff Language#: Armenian	. Cantonese.	Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Spanish		(323) 268-6731	
Vietnamese	, ,	Prov Language: Arabic, Armenia	an, Cantonese,
Accessibility:*:		Spanish	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM		Office Staff Language#: Armenia	ın, Cantonese,
Cultural Competence Training Co	mpleted: No	Spanish	
Provider Training and Experience	•	Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,E)	
Tran, Susanna, M.D.	Pediatric	Hours: F 9 AM - 3:30 PM, M-TH	9 AM - 5 PM
	Cardiology ¹		ompleted: No
License No: A120588	5395 220167	Provider Training and Experience	e:

NPI: 1518283134

1700 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

1300⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 526-2485

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Seoul Medical Group PPG 5395

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Wainess, Reid M., M.D.	Ophthalmology
License No: A108766	5395 171341
NPI: 1396935979	
2400 N. Broadway ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(323) 221-6121	
Office Staff Language#: Armen	ian, Cantonese,
Farsi, Korean, Mandarin, Span	ish, Thai,
Vietnamese	
Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4 PM	
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No
Provider Training and Experier	nce:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

17215 Studebaker Road Suite 320

Cerritos, CA 90703-2522

(562) 860-8771

Urgent Care:

Silver Lake Medical Center (213) 989-6160

24 hrs/day, 7 days/ week

Hospitals Used:

St. Vincent Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy#

Alexander, Charles H., M.D. Orthopedic Surgery¹

License No: G24785 NPI: 1730282294

711 W. College St. # 625⁴

Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 542-3121

Prov Language: Cantonese, Korean, Mandarin,

Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: W,F 10 AM - 2 PM, TU 12 PM - 3 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Cho, Andrew S., M.D. Ophthalmology¹
License No: A61194 1785 075835

NPI: 1225072481

711 W. College St. # 625⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 542-3121

Prov Language: Japanese, Korean, Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: W,F 10 AM - 2 PM, TU 12 PM - 3 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

PPG/Phy # Provider Training and Experience:

Cho, Andrew S., M.D. Ophthalmology¹ License No: A61194 1785 075835

1785 500219 NPI: 1225072481

711 W. College St. # 328⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 542-3121

Prov Language: Japanese, Korean, Spanish

Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E)

Hours: W,F 10 AM - 2 PM, TU 12 PM - 3 PM Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy #
Cho, Yung R., M.D.	Orthopedic Surgery ¹	Chu, Christopher W., M.D.	Cardiology/ Cardiovascular
License No: A46321	1785 075760		Disease ¹
NPI: 1578667564		License No: A111172	1785 241027
711 W. College St. # 6254		NPI: 1326205873	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		711 W. College St. # 540 ⁴	
(213) 542-3121		Los Angeles, CA 90012	
Prov Language: Korean, Porto	uguese, Spanish	(213) 673-1880	
Office Staff Language#: Spani	ish	Office Staff Language#: Cantor	nese, Mandarin,
Accessibility:*:		Spanish, Vietnamese	
Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM		Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,F	R,E)
Cultural Competence Training	g Completed: No	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Provider Training and Experie		Cultural Competence Training	•
Cho, Yung R., M.D.	Orthopedic Surgery ¹	Provider Training and Experier	nce:
License No: A46321	1785 075760		

(213) 542-3121

NPI: 1578667564

711 W. College St. # 3284 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Prov Language: Korean, Portuguese, Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Spanish Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,E) Hours: M-F 8 AM - 4:30 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#	Los Angeles Specialists	Specialty/ PPG/Phy#
McLean, Michael K., M.D.		Peng, Luon W., D.O.	Internal Medicine ¹
	Surgery ¹	License No: 20A8244	1785 137315
License No: A96165	1785 155536	NPI: 1407937105	
NPI: 1831276468		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	e. #
711 W. College St. # 540 ⁴		536 ⁴	
Los Angeles, CA 90012		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 628-3592		(323) 222-4848	
Office Staff Language#: Cantone	ese, Mandarin,	Prov Language: Farsi, Manda	arin, Spanish
Spanish, Vietnamese	_,	Office Staff Language#: Italia	n, Spanish
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,	,E)	Accessibility:*:	
Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM		Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	
Cultural Competence Training C		Cultural Competence Trainin	•
Provider Training and Experience		Provider Training and Experi-	
•	horacic Surgery ¹	. 0.19, =401. 111, 5.0.	Nephrology ¹
License No: A96165	1785 155536	License No: 20A8244	1785 137315
NPI: 1831276468		NPI: 1407937105	
711 W. College St. # 540 ⁴		1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Av	e. #
Los Angeles, CA 90012		536 ⁴	
(213) 628-3592		Los Angeles, CA 90033	
Office Staff Language#: Cantone	ese, Mandarin,	(323) 222-4848	
Spanish, Vietnamese	- \	Prov Language: Farsi, Manda	
Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,	,E)	Office Staff Language#: Italia	n, Spanish
Hours: M,W,F 8 AM - 5 PM Cultural Competence Training C	'amplotad: Na	Accessibility:*:	
Provider Training and Experience	•	Hours: M-F 9 AM - 5 PM	a. O a manula ta ala Ni
Frovider Training and Expending	. С.	Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and Experience	•

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

St. Vincent IPA Medical Group PPG 1785

Los Angeles Specialty/
Specialists PPG/Phy #

Youn, Elisabeth S., DPM Podiatry
License No: E4458 1785 128218

NPI: 1730178369

1711 W. Temple St. # 5606⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90026

(213) 483-6563

Prov Language: Korean, Spanish, Tagalog

Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Hours: W-TH 9 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

West Covina Med Clinic LCH Network PPG 5196

1500 West Covina Parkway West Covina, CA 91790-2708 (818) 654-3400

Urgent Care

Plaza Urgent Care (626) 856-2248

Hospitals Used:

Queen of the Valley, Citrus Valley Medical Center

Los Angeles Specialists Specialty/ PPG/Phy #

Fuerst, David J., M.D. License No: G47430 Ophthalmology¹ 5196 005441

NPI: 1851376511

1701 E. Cesar E. Chavez Ave. #

 535^{4}

Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 223-5900

Prov Language: Spanish

Office Staff Language#: Spanish

Accessibility:*:

Hours: M-F 8 AM - 5 PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Provider Training and Experience:

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

^{*}Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

LOS ANGELES COUNTY

Los Angeles

White Memorial Medical Center

License No: 930000195

NPI: 1215927470 1720 Cesar E Chavez Ave⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033-2414

(323) 268-5000

Office Staff Language#: 24 hours per day/ 7 days per

week

Accessibility:*:

Accreditation: The Joint

Commission

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Skilled Nursing Facilities

LOS ANGELES COUNTY

Los Angeles

Ararat Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000045 NPI: 1003958356 2373 Colorado Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90041 (323) 256-8012 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Buena Ventura Post Acute Center

License No: 940000025 NPI: 1780680967 1016 S. Record St.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 268-0106 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

College Vista Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000044 NPI: 1194195164 4681 Eagle Rock Blvd⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90041 (323) 257-8151 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Country Villa Los Feliz Nursing Center

License No: 970000041 NPI: 1083608293 3002 Rowena Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90039 (323) 666-1544 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Garden Crest Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000031 NPI: 1861480097 909 Lucile Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90026 (323) 663-8281 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Highland Park Skilled Nursing & Wellness Centre, LLC

License No: 970000058 NPI: 1609047117 5125 Monte Vista Street⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90042 (323) 254-6125 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Skilled Nursing Facilities

Los Angeles

Hollenbeck Palms

License No: 970000076 NPI: 1831186345 573 S Boyle Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 263-6195 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Huntington Healthcare Center

License No: 970000057 NPI: 1982773990 4515 Huntington Drive South⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90032 (323) 225-5991 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Los Angeles

Infinity Care of East Los Angeles

NPI: 1659552289 101 South Fickett Street⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 261-8108 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Kei-Ai Los Angeles Healthcare Center

License No: 910000135 NPI: 1487754297 2221 Lincoln Park Ave.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 276-5700 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Keiro Intermediate Care Facility

NPI: 1063512978
325 South Boyle Avenue
Los Angeles, CA 90033
(323) 263-9655
Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00
a.m. - 5:30 p.m.
Accessibility:*:

Montecito Heights Healthcare & Wellness Centre, LP

NPI: 1326478066 4585 North Figueroa Street⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90065 (323) 223-3441 Office Staff Language[#]: Spanish, Tagalog Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Skilled Nursing Facilities

Los Angeles

Skyline Healthcare and Wellness Centre

License No: 970000048 NPI: 1487970927 3032 Rowena Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90039

(323) 665-1185

Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00

a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Solheim Lutheran Home

License No: 970000049 NPI: 1114901741 2236 Merton Avenue Los Angeles, CA 90041 (323) 257-7518 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00

a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

York Healthcare and Wellness Centre

License No: 970000053
NPI: 1891056347
6071 York Blvd⁴
Los Angeles, CA 90042
(323) 254-3407
Office Staff Language[#]:
Spanish, Tagalog
Office Hours: 24 hours per
day/7 days per week
Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

LOS ANGELES COUNTY

Alhambra

Alhambra Healthcare & Wellness Centre, LP

License No: 950000008 NPI: 1629339809 415 South Garfield Avenue4 Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 282-3151 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Atherton Baptist Home-Sam B West

License No: 950000105 NPI: 1528049954 214 South Atlantic Blvd. Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 289-4178 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Alhambra

Royal Garden Extended Care Huntington Drive Health and Hospital

License No: 950000104 NPI: 1710344361 2339 W. Valley Blvd.4 Alhambra, CA 91803 (626) 289-7809 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Arcadia

Arcadia Health Care Center

License No: 950000010 NPI: 1780677088 1601 South Baldwin Avenue⁴ Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 445-2170 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Arcadia

Rehabilitation Center

License No: 950000057 NPI: 1649264292 400 West Huntington Drive4 Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 445-2421 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Artesia

Artesia Christian Home

License No: 940000136 NPI: 1164508180 11614 East 183Rd Street⁴ Artesia, CA 90701 (562) 865-5218 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Baldwin Park

Coast Care Convalescent Center

License No: 950000012 NPI: 1770564114 14518 East Los Angeles Street⁴ Baldwin Park, CA 91706 (626) 337-7229 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Garden View Care Center

License No: 950000103 NPI: 1124003629 14475 Garden View Lane Baldwin Park, CA 91706 (626) 962-7095 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Baldwin Park

Sierra View Rehabilitation Center

License No: 950000070 NPI: 1356506729 14318 Ohio St. Baldwin Park, CA 91706 (626) 960-1971 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Victoria Care Center

License No: 950000077 NPI: 1720243199 3541 Puente Ave. Baldwin Park, CA 91706 (626) 962-1043 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Bell

Bell Convalescent Hospital

License No: 940000014 NPI: 1376575449 4900 East Florence Avenue⁴ Bell, CA 90201 (323) 560-2045 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Del Rio Convalescent Center

License No: 940000052 NPI: 1871581835 7002 East Gage Avenue⁴ Bell, CA 90201 (562) 927-6586 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Del Rio Gardens Care Center Bellflower Post Acute, LLC

License No: 940000053 NPI: 1487642336 7004 East Gage Avenue⁴ Bell, CA 90201 (562) 927-6586 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Bellflower

Bell

Bel Tooren Villa Convalescent Hospital

License No: 940000020

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

NPI: 1427003649 16910 Woodruff Avenue Bellflower, CA 90706 (562) 867-1761 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Bellflower

License No: 940000016 NPI: 1154791895 9710 Artesia Blvd.4 Bellflower, CA 90706 (562) 925-2274 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Rose Villa Healthcare Center

License No: 940000017 NPI: 1619976248 9028 Rose Street⁴ Bellflower, CA 90706 (562) 925-4252 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Bellflower

Woodruff Convalescent Center

License No: 94001705 NPI: 1932273976 17836 Woodruff Ave.4 Bellflower, CA 90706 (562) 925-8457 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Burbank

Alameda Care Center

License No: 920000010 NPI: 1316019482 925 West Alameda Avenue4 Burbank, CA 91506 (818) 843-1771 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Burbank	Canoga Park	Chatsworth
Burbank Healthcare and Rehabilitation Center License No: 920000008 NPI: 1518036060 1041 S. Main St. ⁴ Burbank, CA 91506 (818) 843-2330 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:	West Hills Health and Rehabilitation Center License No: 920000009 NPI: 1487734935 7940 Topanga Canyon Blvd. ⁴ Canoga Park, CA 91304 (818) 347-3800 Office Staff Language [#] : Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:	Stoney Point Healthcare Center License No: 920000019 NPI: 1831573856 21820 Craggy View Street ⁴ Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 882-8233 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:
Canoga Park	Chatsworth	City Of Industry
Canyon Oaks Nursing & Rehabilitation Center License No: 920000014 NPI: 1548252620 22029 Saticoy Street ⁴ Canoga Park, CA 91303 (818) 887-7050 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:	Chatsworth Park Care Center License No: 920000020 NPI: 1477530087 10610 Owensmouth Avenue ⁴ Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 882-3200 Office Staff Language [#] : Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:	El Encanto Healthcare and Habilitation Center License No: 960000747 NPI: 1205839081 555 El Encanto Rd City Of Industry, CA 91745 (626) 336-1274 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Claremont

Claremont Manor Care Center

License No: 950000024 NPI: 1760738850 621 W. Bonita Ave. Claremont, CA 91711 (909) 626-3490 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Country Villa Claremont Healthcare Center

NPI: 1982698882 590 South Indian Hill Blvd Claremont, CA 91711 (909) 624-4511 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Claremont

Pilgrim Place In Claremont

License No: 950000084 NPI: 1114076601 721 Harrison Avenue Claremont, CA 91711 (909) 399-5592 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Compton

Santa Fe Heights Healthcare, LIC Center

License No: 940000046

NPI: 1356716815 2309 N Santa Fe Ave Compton, CA 90222 (310) 639-8111 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Accessibility:*:

Covina

Covina Rehabilitation Center

License No: 950000047 NPI: 1992885958 261 W. Badillo St.⁴ Covina, CA 91723 (626) 967-3874 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Royal Crest Health Care

License No: 950000011 NPI: 1700874393 519 West Badillo Street⁴ Covina, CA 91722 (626) 915-5621 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Covina

The Rowland Convalescent Hospital

License No: 950000089 NPI: 1376593004 330 W. Rowland St.⁴ Covina, CA 91723 (626) 967-2741 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA,PD)

Culver City

Marina Pointe Healthcare & Subacute

License No: 910000069

NPI: 1801201843 5240 Sepulveda Blvd. Culver City, CA 90230 (310) 391-7266 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Culver City

Marycrest Manor, INC.

License No: 910000079 NPI: 1932193984 10664 Saint James Drive Culver City, CA 90230 (310) 838-2778 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Downey

Brookfield Healthcare Center

License No: 940000135 NPI: 1750380390 9300 Telegraph Road⁴ Downey, CA 90240 (562) 869-2567 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Downey

Lakewood Health Care Center

License No: 940000074
NPI: 1396029724
12023 Lakewood Blvd⁴
Downey, CA 90242
(562) 869-0978
Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week
Accessibility:*:

Duarte

Monrovia Convalescent Hospital

License No: 950000073 NPI: 1255329843 1220 E. Huntington Dr.⁴ Duarte, CA 91010 (626) 359-6618 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Monte Vista Healthcare Center

Duarte

License No: 950000017 NPI: 1376538256 802 Buena Vista Steet Duarte, CA 91010 (626) 359-8141 Office Staff Language#:

Office Staff Language*:
Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week
Accessibility:*:

Royal Terrace Health Care

License No: 950000041 NPI: 1437147022 1340 S. Highland Ave.⁴ Duarte, CA 91010 (626) 256-4654 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Duarte

Santa Teresita Manor

License No: 950000125 NPI: 1912992637 819 Buena Vista Street Duarte, CA 91010 (626) 359-3243 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

El Monte

Alliance Nursing & Rehabilitation Center

License No: 950000068 NPI: 1003800343 3825 North Durfee Avenue⁴ El Monte, CA 91732 (626) 444-2535 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

El Monte

El Monte Convalescent Hospital

License No: 950000036 NPI: 1972506327 4096 Easy Street⁴ El Monte, CA 91731 (626) 442-1500 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Elmcrest Care Center

NPI: 1225090947 3111 Santa Anita Ave⁴ El Monte, CA 91733 (626) 443-0218 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

El Monte

Fidelity Health Care

License No: 950000107 NPI: 1194898205 11210 Lower Azusa Road⁴ El Monte, CA 91731 (626) 442-6863 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,R)

Mayflower Care Center

License No: 950000119 NPI: 1861864910 5043 Peck Rd.⁴ El Monte, CA 91732 (626) 579-1602 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD)

El Monte

Ramona Nursing & Rehab Center

License No: 950000037 NPI: 1497730998 11900 Ramona Blvd.⁴ El Monte, CA 91732 (626) 442-5721 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD)

Santa Fe Lodge

License No: 950000022 NPI: 1295722049 5053 Peck Road⁴ El Monte, CA 91732 (626) 448-4248 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

El Monte

Sunset Manor Convalescent Hospital

License No: 950000099
NPI: 1942306865
2720 Nevada Avenue⁴
El Monte, CA 91733
(626) 443-9425
Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week
Accessibility:*:

Gardena

Clear View Convalescent Center

License No: 91000027 NPI: 1073608600 15823 South Western Avenue⁴ Gardena, CA 90247 (310) 538-2323 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Gardena Clear View Sanitarium License No: 910000028 NPI: 1639264914 15823 South Western Avenue⁴ Gardena, CA 90247 (310) 538-2323

Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week

Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Gardena Convalescent Center

License No: 910000136 NPI: 1346225059 14819 South Vermont Avenue⁴ Gardena, CA 90247 (310) 532-9460 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per

Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA)

day/7 days per week

Gardena

Greenfield Care Center of Gardenia

License No: 910000007 NPI: 1629241120 16530 South Broadway Street⁴ Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 329-9929 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Limited(P,R)

Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Kei-Ai South Bay Healthcare Center

NPI: 1538279419 15115 S. Vermont Ave. Gardena, CA 90247 (310) 532-0700 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Gardena

Las Flores Convalescent Hospital

License No: 910000073 NPI: 1942220421 14165 Purche Avenue⁴ Gardena, CA 90249 (310) 323-4570 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Rosecrans Care Center

NPI: 1669462891 1140 W. Rosecrans Ave.⁴ Gardena, CA 90247 (310) 323-3194 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Accessibility:*:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Glendale

Allen Care Center, Inc

License No: 920000035 NPI: 1386836211 201 Allen Avenue⁴ Glendale, CA 91201 (818) 845-8507 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Autumn Hills Health Care Center

License No: 970000047 NPI: 1245528926 430 North Glendale Avenue⁴ Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 246-5677 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Glendale

Broadway Manor Care Center

License No: 920000064 NPI: 1053480418 605 W. Broadway⁴ Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 246-7174 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Chandler Convalescent Hospital

License No: 920000017 NPI: 1164575320 525 South Central Avenue⁴ Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 240-1610 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Glendale

Dreier's Nursing Care Center

License No: 920000028 NPI: 1952366460 1400 West Glenoaks Blvd.⁴ Glendale, CA 91201 (818) 242-1183 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Glenhaven Healthcare LLC

NPI: 1306959846 212 West Chevy Chase Drive⁴ Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 240-6720 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Glenoaks Convalescent Hospital

Glendale

NPI: 1154474302 409 West Glenoaks Blvd⁴ Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 240-4300 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Leisure Glen Post Acute Care Center

License No: 970000040 NPI: 1255338810 330 Mission Road⁴ Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 247-4476 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Glendale

Royal Oaks Convalescent Hospital

License No: 920000061 NPI: 1982692570 250 North Verdugo Road⁴ Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 244-1133 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Royal Palms Convalescent Hospital

NPI: 1801884481 630 W. Broadway⁴ Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 247-3395 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Glendora

Gladstone Care & Rehabilitation Center

License No: 950000006 NPI: 1013901313 435 East Gladstone Street Glendora, CA 91740 (626) 963-5955 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Glendora Grand

License No: 840000079 NPI: 1497077739 805 West Arrow Hwy. Glendora, CA 91740 (626) 331-0781 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Granada Hills

Casitas Care Center

License No: 920000069 NPI: 1053637330 10626 Balboa Blvd.⁴ Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 368-2802 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Granada Hills Convalescent Hospital Inc

License No: 920000038 NPI: 1871670083 16123 Chatsworth Street⁴ Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 891-1745 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,R)

Granada Hills

Magnolia Gardens Convalescent Hospital

License No: 920000047 NPI: 1588750202 17922 San Fernando Mission Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 360-1864 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Rinaldi Convalescent Hospital

License No: 920000057 NPI: 1235455510 16553 Rinaldi Street⁴ Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 360-1003 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Hawthorne

Hawthorne Healthcare & Wellness Centre

License No: 910000063
NPI: 1831476365
11630 South Grevillea
Avenue⁴
Hawthorne, CA 90250
(310) 679-9732
Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: 24 hours per
day/7 days per week
Accessibility:*:

Imperial Crest HealthCare Center

License No: 910000054 NPI: 1316033087 11834 Inglewood Ave.⁴ Hawthorne, CA 90250 (310) 679-1461 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Inglewood

Accessibility:*:

Centinela Skilled Nursing & Wellness Centre East, LLC.

License No: 91000005 NPI: 1891940276 1001 South Osage Avenue⁴ Inglewood, CA 90301 (310) 674-3216 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week

Centinela Skilled Nursing & Wellness Centre West

License No: 91000052 NPI: 1265687644 950 South Flower Street⁴ Inglewood, CA 90301 (310) 674-3216 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week Accessibility:*:

Inglewood

CENTURY VILLA INC.

License No: 910000021 NPI: 1659612992 301 North Centinela Avenue⁴ Inglewood, CA 90302 (310) 672-1012 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week Accessibility:*:

Inglewood Healthcare Center

Limited(P,IB,PD)

License No: 910000067 NPI: 1013989656 100 South Hillcrest Blvd⁴ Inglewood, CA 90301 (310) 677-9114 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Inglewood

Primrose Post-Acute

NPI: 1740664762 515 Centinela Ave Inglewood, CA 90302 (310) 674-4500 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

La Crescenta

La Crescenta Healthcare Center

NPI: 1851364194 3050 Montrose Ave⁴ La Crescenta, CA 91214 (818) 957-0850 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

La Mirada

Mirada Hills Rehabilitation and Convalescent Hospital

License No: 940000118

NPI: 1538107297
12200 South La Mirada Blvd⁴
La Mirada, CA 90638
(562) 947-8691
Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00
a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:*:

Lancaster

Antelope Valley Care Center

License No: 920000122 NPI: 1609857275 44567 North 15Th Street West Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 949-5524 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Lancaster

Lancaster Health Care Center

License No: 920000046 NPI: 1760437628 1642 West Avenue J Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 942-8463 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,PA)

Mayflower Gardens Convalescent Hospital

License No: 920000048 NPI: 1124023403 6705 West Columbia Way Lancaster, CA 93536 (661) 943-3212 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Lancaster

Center

The Ellison John Transitional Care Center

License No: 55003919 NPI: 1932555976 43830 10Th St W Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 494-8600 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

Wellsprings Post Acute

License No: 920000003 NPI: 1780665356 44445 15th Street West Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 948-7501

Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: 24 hours per
day/7 days per week
Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Limited(P,EB,IB)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Lawndale Healthcare and

Wellness Centre License No: 910000086 NPI: 1376840074 15100 Prairie Ave.⁴ Lawndale, CA 90260 (310) 679-3345 Office Staff Language#:

Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Lomita

Lawndale

Lomita Post-Acute Care Center

License No: 910000074 NPI: 1043295546 1955 Lomita Blvd.⁴ Lomita, CA 90717 (310) 325-1970 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Lomita

Palos Verdes Health Care Center

NPI: 1104817071 26303 Western Avenue⁴ Lomita, CA 90717 (310) 784-5440 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Long Beach

Alamitos Belmont Rehabilitation Hospital

License No: 940000006 NPI: 1104801612 3901 E FOURTH ST⁴ Long Beach, CA 90814 (562) 434-8421 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Long Beach

Atlantic Memorial Healthcare Center

License No: 940000005 NPI: 1811997570 2750 Atlantic Avenue⁴ Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 424-8101 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 10:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Bel Vista Healthcare Center

NPI: 1831197235 5001 E. Anaheim St. Long Beach, CA 90804 (562) 494-5001 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Long Beach

Broadway by the Sea

License No: 940000084 NPI: 1922083435 2725 East Broadway Long Beach, CA 90803 (562) 434-4494 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Colonial Care Center

License No: 940000043 NPI: 1639257165 1913 East Fifth Street⁴ Long Beach, CA 90802 (562) 432-5751 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Long Beach

Country Villa Bay Vista Healthcare Center

License No: 940000011 NPI: 1447244801 5901 Downey Avenue Long Beach, CA 90805 (562) 634-4693 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Edgewater Skilled Nursing Center

License No: 940000058 NPI: 1629053913 2625 E. Fourth St. Long Beach, CA 90814 (562) 434-0974 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Long Beach

Intercommunity Care Centers, Inc.

NPI: 1659424745 2626 Grand Ave. Long Beach, CA 90815 (562) 427-8915 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA,PD)

Long Beach Care Center Inc

License No: 940000177 NPI: 1043305782 2615 Grand Avenue Long Beach, CA 90815 (562) 426-6141 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Long Beach

Long Beach Post Acute

License No: 940000173 NPI: 1811390693 1201 Walnut Avenue Long Beach, CA 90813 (562) 591-7621 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Marlora Post Acute & Rehabilitation Hospital

License No: 940000115 NPI: 1366438129 3801 East Anaheim Street Long Beach, CA 90804 (562) 494-3311 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Long Beach

Pacific Palms Healthcare

NPI: 1972719037 1020 Termino Avenue⁴ Long Beach, CA 90804 (562) 433-6791 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,T,PD)

Regency Oaks Post Acute Center

License No: 940000065 NPI: 1508862798 3850 East Esther Street Long Beach, CA 90804 (562) 498-3368 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Long Beach

Shoreline Healthcare Center

License No: 940000057 NPI: 1811996507 4029 East Anaheim Street Long Beach, CA 90804 (562) 494-4421 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Villa Serena Healthcare Center

License No: 940000032 NPI: 1750785572 723 E. Ninth St. Long Beach, CA 90813 (562) 437-2797 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,R)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Long Beach

Vista Cove Care Center At Long Beach

NPI: 1174695175 3401 Cedar Avenue⁴ Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 426-4461 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Los Angeles

Alcott Rehabilitation Hospital

License No: 97000001 NPI: 1073619904 3551 West Olympic Blvd⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90019 (323) 737-2000 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Los Angeles

Alden Terrace Convalescent Angels Nursing Health Hospital

License No: 97000060 NPI: 1568544781 1240 South Hoover Street⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90006 (213) 382-8461 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Alexandria Care Center

License No: 970000002 NPI: 1760470736 1515 N. Alexandria Blvd.4 Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-1800 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Center

License No: 970000061 NPI: 1184871659 415 South Union Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 484-0784 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Ararat Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000045 NPI: 1003958356 2373 Colorado Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90041 (323) 256-8012 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Los Angeles

Avalon Villa Care Center

License No: 940000075 NPI: 1245604925 12029 S. Avalon Blvd.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90061 (323) 756-8191 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week Accessibility:*:

Bonnie Brae Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000062 NPI: 1487706628 420 S. Bonnie Brae Street Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 483-8144 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Los Angeles

Buena Ventura Post Acute Center

License No: 940000025 NPI: 1780680967 1016 S. Record St.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 268-0106 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Burlington Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000063 NPI: 1407934946 845 South Burlington Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 381-5585 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

College Vista Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000044 NPI: 1194195164 4681 Eagle Rock Blvd⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90041 (323) 257-8151 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Country Villa East Nursing Center

License No: 970000018 NPI: 1043204324 2415 South Western Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90018 (323) 734-1101 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Los Angeles

Country Villa Los Feliz Nursing Center

License No: 970000041 NPI: 1083608293 3002 Rowena Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90039 (323) 666-1544 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Country Villa Mar Vista Healthcare Center

License No: 910000077 NPI: 1437143641 3966 Marcasel Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90066 (310) 397-2372 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Country Villa North Healthcare Center

License No: 910000152 NPI: 1033103205 3233 West Pico Blvd⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90019 (323) 734-9122 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Country Villa Rehabilitation and Nursing Center

License No: 970000068 NPI: 1952395147 340 South Alvarado Street⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-9730 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Country Villa Terrace Nursing Center

License No: 970000006
NPI: 1407840457
6070 West Pico Blvd.⁴
Los Angeles, CA 90035
(323) 653-3980
Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week
Self Reported Accessibility:*:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Crenshaw Nursing Home

License No: 97000004
NPI: 1386728939
1900 S. Longwood Avenue⁴
Los Angeles, CA 90016
(323) 933-1560
Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: 24 hours per
day/7 days per week
Self Reported Accessibility:*:
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Los Angeles

Culver West Health Center

License No: 910000038 NPI: 1710379946 4035 Grand View Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90066 (310) 390-9506 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,R)

Emerald Terrace Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000064
NPI: 1710960885
1154 South Alvarado Street⁴
Los Angeles, CA 90006
(213) 385-1715
Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00
a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Self Reported Accessibility:*:
Limited(P,EB,IB,PA)

Los Angeles

Flower Villa Inc.

License No: 970000019 NPI: 1942537907 1480 South La Cienega Blvd.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90035 (310) 652-3030 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Fountain View Subacute and Nursing Center

NPI: 1194767871 5310 Fountain Ave.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90029 (323) 461-9961 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Garden Crest Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000031 NPI: 1861480097 909 Lucile Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90026 (323) 663-8281 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Grand Park Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000066 NPI: 1043251622 2312 West 8th Street⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 382-7315 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Los Angeles

Guardian Rehabilitation Hospital

License No: 910000146 NPI: 1639166242 533 South Fairfax Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 931-1061 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Highland Park Skilled Nursing & Wellness Centre, LLC

License No: 970000058 NPI: 1609047117 5125 Monte Vista Street⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90042 (323) 254-6125 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Hollenbeck Palms

License No: 970000076 NPI: 1831186345 573 S Boyle Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 263-6195 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Huntington Healthcare Center

License No: 970000057 NPI: 1982773990 4515 Huntington Drive South⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90032 (323) 225-5991 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Los Angeles

Hyde Park Convalescent Hospital, Inc

NPI: 1689733453 6520 West Blvd⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90043 (323) 753-1354 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Infinity Care of East Los Angeles

NPI: 1659552289 101 South Fickett Street⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 261-8108 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Los Angeles

Kei-Ai Los Angeles Healthcare Center

License No: 910000135 NPI: 1487754297 2221 Lincoln Park Ave.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 276-5700 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Keiro Intermediate Care Facility

NPI: 1063512978
325 South Boyle Avenue
Los Angeles, CA 90033
(323) 263-9655
Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00
a.m. - 5:30 p.m.
Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Kennedy Post Acute Rehab

License No: 970000148 NPI: 1144226861 619 North Fairfax Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 651-0043 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

La Brea Rehabilitation Center

NPI: 1023099108 505 N. La Brea Ave.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 937-4860 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Los Angeles

Lighthouse Healthcare Center, LLC

License No: 940000071 NPI: 1144490053 2222 Santa Ana Blvd. South⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90059 (323) 564-4461 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,PA)

Longwood Manor Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000015 NPI: 1235213810 4853 W. Washington Blvd.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90016 (323) 935-1157 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Los Angeles

Los Angeles Rehabilitation & Wellness Centre, LP

License No: 970000068 NPI: 1952395147 340 Alvarado St. Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-9730 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Lotus Care Center Inc

License No: 910000040 NPI: 1598090029 6011 West Blvd⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90043 (323) 292-0748 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA)

Los Angeles

Manchester Manor Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000032 NPI: 1134101348 837 West Manchester Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90044 (323) 753-1789 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Mid-Wilshire Healthcare Center

License No: 970000071 NPI: 1841654431 676 South Bonnie Brae Street⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 483-9921 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Montecito Heights Healthcare & Wellness Centre, LP

NPI: 1326478066
4585 North Figueroa Street⁴
Los Angeles, CA 90065
(323) 223-3441
Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: 24 hours per
day/7 days per week
Self Reported Accessibility:*:
Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

New Vista Post Acute Care Center

License No: 910000018 NPI: 1881932424 1516 Sawtelle Blvd⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90025 (310) 477-5501 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Los Angeles

North Palms Rehabilitation & Serrano North Convalescent Skyline Healthcare and Wellness Centre, Lp

License No: 910000152 NPI: 1033103205 3233 W. Pico Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90019 (323) 734-9122 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Olympia Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000072 NPI: 1114291523 1100 South Alvarado Street⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90006 (213) 487-3000 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Los Angeles

Hospital

License No: 970000020 NPI: 1134156698 5401 Fountain Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90029 (323) 465-2106 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Sharon Care Center

NPI: 1487645214 8167 West 3rd Street⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 655-2023 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Wellness Centre

License No: 970000048 NPI: 1487970927 3032 Rowena Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90039 (323) 665-1185 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Solheim Lutheran Home

License No: 970000049 NPI: 1114901741 2236 Merton Avenue Los Angeles, CA 90041 (323) 257-7518 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Los Angeles

St. Andrews Healthcare

License No: 970000026 NPI: 1346221819 2300 West Washington Blvd⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90018 (323) 731-0861 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD)

St. John of God Retirement & Care Center

License No: 970000022 NPI: 1982693073 2468 S. Saint Andrews Place Los Angeles, CA 90018 (323) 731-0641 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Sunnyview Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000009 NPI: 1700960531 2000 W. Washington Blvd.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90018 (323) 735-5146 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Sunray Healthcare Center

License No: 970000023 NPI: 1770571465 3210 W Pico Blvd⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90019 (323) 734-2171 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

University Park Healthcare Center

License No: 970000067 NPI: 1215922570 230 East Adams Blvd⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90011 (213) 748-0491 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Vernon Healthcare Center

License No: 970000025 NPI: 1447438999 1037 W. Vernon Ave.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 232-4895 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Los Angeles

View Park Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000005 NPI: 1427131556 3737 Don Felipe Drive⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90008 (323) 295-7737 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Virgil Rehabilitation and Skilled Nursing Center

License No: 970000051 NPI: 1811211915 975 North Virgil Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90029 (323) 665-5793 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,R,PA)

Los Angeles

Vista Del Sol Care Center

License No: 910000037 NPI: 1932587946 11620 W Washington Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90066 (310) 390-9045 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

Western Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000027 NPI: 1205919339 2190 W. Adams Blvd.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90018 (323) 737-7778 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Westlake Convalescent Hospital

License No: 970000073 NPI: 1730266883 316 South Westlake Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-0510 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,R,PA)

Westside Health Care

License No: 910000147 NPI: 1740492701 1020 S. Fairfax Ave.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90019 (323) 938-2451 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Los Angeles

Windsor Care Center of Cheviot Hills

License No: 91000090 NPI: 1811224413 3533 Motor Avenue⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90034 (310) 836-8900 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

York Healthcare and Wellness Centre

License No: 970000053 NPI: 1891056347 6071 York Blvd⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90042 (323) 254-3407 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA)

Lynwood

Lynwood Healthcare Center

License No: 940000095 NPI: 1144214628 3611 East Imperial Highway⁴ Lynwood, CA 90262 (310) 537-2500 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Royal Oaks Care Center

License No: 940000078 NPI: 1942298914 3565 East Imperial Highway⁴ Lynwood, CA 90262 (310) 638-9377 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Maywood

Maywood Healthcare & Wellness Centre

License No: 940000116 NPI: 1972744837 6025 Pine Avenue⁴ Maywood, CA 90270 (323) 560-0720 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Mission Hills

Ararat Nursing Facility

License No: 920000124 NPI: 1477555472 15099 Mission Hills Road Mission Hills, CA 91345 (818) 837-1800 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,R,PD)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Montebello Monrovia **Monrovia Gardens Rio Hondo Subacute and Healthcare Center Nursing Center** License No: 950000013 NPI: 1902896301 273 E. Beverly Blvd. NPI: 1043204522 615 West Duarte Road⁴ Montebello, CA 90640 Monrovia, CA 91016 (323) 724-5100 Office Staff Language#: (626) 358-4547 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30

Monterey Park

Accessibility:*:

a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Montebello Care Center

Office Hours: 24 hours per

day/7 days per week

Accessibility:*:

Montebello

NPI: 1447225438 1035 W Beverly Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 724-1315 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Heritage Manor Healthcare License No: 950000046 NPI: 1457457384 610 North Garfield Avenue⁴ Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 573-3141 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Monterey Park

Monterey Park Convalescent Hospital

License No: 950000075 NPI: 1487750303 416 North Garfield Avenue⁴ Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 280-0280 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 A.M. - 3:30 P.M. Accessibility:*:

Montrose

Montrose Healthcare, Inc.

License No: 920000049 NPI: 1194897363 2123 Verdugo Blvd.⁴ Montrose, CA 91020 (818) 249-3925 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Montrose

Verdugo Valley Skilled Nursing & Wellness Centre, LLC

License No: 920000044 NPI: 1447444856 2635 Honolulu Avenue⁴ Montrose, CA 91020 (818) 248-6856 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

North Hills

North Hills Healthcare & Wellness Centre, Lp

License No: 920000065 NPI: 1538153572 9655 Sepulveda Blvd. North Hills, CA 91343 (818) 892-8665 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00

a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

North Hollywood

All Saints Healthcare

License No: 920000001 NPI: 1477645927 11810 Saticoy Street⁴ North Hollywood, CA 91605 (818) 982-4600 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Golden State Colonial Healthcare Center

License No: 920000036 NPI: 1326285255 10830 Oxnard St⁴ North Hollywood, CA 91606 (818) 763-8247 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

North Hollywood

Valley Manor Convalescent Hospital

License No: 920000080 NPI: 1902895972 6120 Vineland Avenue⁴ North Hollywood, CA 91606 (818) 763-6275 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Valley Palms Care Center

License No: 920000077 NPI: 1801881479 13400 Sherman Way⁴ North Hollywood, CA 91605 (818) 983-0103 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Intercommunity Healthcare Center

Norwalk

License No: 940000097 NPI: 1033293436 12627 Studebaker Rd.⁴ Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 868-4767 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

North Walk Villa Convalescent Hospital

License No: 940000021 NPI: 1558308460 12350 Rosecrans Avenue⁴ Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 921-6624 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Norwalk

Norwalk Meadows Nursing Center

License No: 940000079 NPI: 1083703573 10625 Leffingwell Rd. Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 864-2541 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Villa Elena Convalescent Hospital

License No: 940000172 NPI: 1376516377 13226 Studebaker Road⁴ Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 868-0591 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Panorama City

Panorama Gardens Nursing & Rehab Center

License No: 920000053 NPI: 1467447037 9541 Van Nuys Blvd.⁴ Panorama City, CA 91402 (818) 893-6385 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Panorama Meadows Nursing Center

License No: 92000072 NPI: 1255697405 14857 Roscoe Blvd⁴ Panorama City, CA 91402 (818) 894-5707 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Paramount ____

Paramount Convalescent Hospital

License No: 940000131

NPI: 1346346277 8558 Rosecrans Ave⁴ Paramount, CA 90723 (562) 634-6877 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Paramount Meadows Nursing Center

License No: 940000022 NPI: 1669458790 7039 Alondra Blvd.⁴ Paramount, CA 90723 (562) 531-0990 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Pasadena

Brighton Convalescent Center

License No: 970000092 NPI: 1912248972 1836 N. Fair Oaks Ave.⁴ Pasadena, CA 91103 (626) 798-9124 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Camellia Gardens Care Center

License No: 950000034 NPI: 1992864995 1920 N. Fair Oaks Ave.⁴ Pasadena, CA 91103 (626) 798-6777 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Pasadena

Eisenhower Healthcare Center

License No: 970000077
NPI: 1629470927
1470 North Fair Oaks Avenue⁴
Pasadena, CA 91103
(626) 798-9133
Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: 24 hours per
day/7 days per week
Self Reported Accessibility:*:
Limited(P,R)

Gem Transitional Care Center

License No: 970000034 NPI: 1760592190 716 South Fair Oaks Avenue⁴ Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 737-0560 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Pasadena

Golden Cross Health Center

License No: 970000082 NPI: 1669775326 1450 North Fair Oaks Avenue⁴ Pasadena, CA 91103 (626) 791-1948 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Legacy Care of Pasadena

License No: 950000083 NPI: 1215338736 1570 N. Fair Oaks Ave.⁴ Pasadena, CA 91103 (626) 798-0558 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Pasadena

Pasadena Meadows Nursing Center LP

License No: 970000037 NPI: 1750633350 150 Bellefontaine Street⁴ Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 796-1103 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Pasadena Park Healthcare & Wellness Center

License No: 970000088 NPI: 1528348828 2585 East Washington Blvd⁴ Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 463-4105 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Pasadena

Rose Garden Convalescent Center

License No: 970000079
NPI: 1801891395
1899 North Raymond Avenue⁴
Pasadena, CA 91103
(626) 797-2120
Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: 24 hours per
day/7 days per week
Self Reported Accessibility:*:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Serenity Care of Pasadena

NPI: 1467853937 1515 N. Fair Oaks Ave.⁴ Pasadena, CA 91103 (626) 798-1111 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Pasadena

St. Vincent Healthcare LLC

License No: 970000080 NPI: 1316264567 1810 N. Fair Oaks Ave.⁴ Pasadena, CA 91103 (626) 398-8182 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Villa Gardens Health Center

License No: 950000069 NPI: 1104902725 842 East Villa Street⁴ Pasadena, CA 91101 (626) 463-5350 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Pico Rivera

Colonial Gardens Nursing Home

License No: 940000042 NPI: 1861580029 7246 Rosemead Blvd. Pico Rivera, CA 90660 (562) 949-2591 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

El Rancho Vista Healthcare Center

License No: 940000008 NPI: 1346569258 8925 Mines Avenue⁴ Pico Rivera, CA 90660 (562) 942-7019 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Pico Rivera

Pico Rivera Health Care, Inc

License No: 940000281 NPI: 1528148020 9140 Verner Street⁴ Pico Rivera, CA 90660 (562) 948-1961 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R,PA)

Riviera Healthcare Center

License No: 940000144 NPI: 1407831118 8203 Telegraph Rd.⁴ Pico Rivera, CA 90660 (562) 806-2576 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Playa Del Rey

Playa Del Rey Care and Rehabilitation Center

License No: 910000089 NPI: 1255387395 7716 W Manchester Ave⁴ Playa Del Rey, CA 90293 (310) 823-4694 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Pomona

Chino Valley Rehabilitation Center

License No: 950000102 NPI: 1558441022 2351 South Towne Avenue Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 628-1245 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Pomona

Claremont Care Center

License No: 950000021 NPI: 1336148840 219 East Foothill Blvd. Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 593-1391 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Country Oaks Care Center

License No: 950000086 NPI: 1992960363 215 W. Pearl St.⁴ Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 622-1067 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Pomona

Inland Valley Care and Rehabiliation Center

License No: 95000023 NPI: 1841232279 250 West Artesia Street Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 623-7100 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Park Avenue Healthcare & Wellness

NPI: 1811168727 1550 North Park Avenue Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 623-0791 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Pomona

Pomona Vista Care Center

License No: 950000085

NPI: 1639334006 651 N. Main St.⁴ Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 623-2481 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Reseda

Eisenberg Village

License No: 920000043 NPI: 1215930995 18855 Victory Blvd⁴ Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 774-3016 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Reseda

Grancell Village Nursing

License No: 920000013 NPI: 1417950163 7150 Tampa Avenue⁴ Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 774-3308 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Joyce Eisenberg Keefer Medical Center

License No: 550000621 NPI: 1487681631 7150 Tampa Avenue⁴ Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 774-3308 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Reseda

Northridge Care Center

License No: 920000055 NPI: 1093890253 7836 Reseda Blvd.⁴ Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 881-7414 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

The Center at Park West

License No: 920000056 NPI: 1205878832 6740 Wilbur Avenue⁴ Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 708-3533 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Reseda

Woodland Care Center

NPI: 1427049816 7120 Corbin Ave.⁴ Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 881-4540 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Rosemead

Del Mar Convalescent Hospital

License No: 950000030 NPI: 1972609808 3136 North Del Mar Avenue⁴ Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 288-8353 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Rosemead

Green Acres Lodge

License No: 950000052 NPI: 1669552022 8101 East Hill Drive⁴ Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 280-2293 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Mission Care Center

License No: 950000019 NPI: 1184610768 4800 Delta Avenue⁴ Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 607-2400 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Rosemead

San Gabriel Convalescent Center

License No: 950000091 NPI: 1215011556 8035 East Hill Drive⁴ Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 280-4820 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

San Dimas

Casa Bonita Convalescent Hospital

License No: 950000095 NPI: 1730269234 535 East Bonita Avenue San Dimas, CA 91773 (909) 599-1248 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

San Gabriel

Broadway Healthcare Center Pine Grove Healthcare &

License No: 950000016 NPI: 1477547024 112 East Broadway⁴ San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 285-2165 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Ivy Creek healthcare & Wellness Centre

License No: 950000007 NPI: 1063773075 115 Bridge Street⁴ San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 289-4439 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

San Gabriel

Pine Grove Healthcare & Wellness Centre, LP

License No: 950000045 NPI: 1477814820 126 North San Gabriel Blvd,⁴ San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 285-3131 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

San Marino Manor

License No: 950000092 NPI: 1750670469 6812 Oak Avenue⁴ San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 446-5263 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

San Pedro

Harbor View House

NPI: 1528128485
921 South Beacon Street⁴
San Pedro, CA 90731
(310) 547-3341
Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00
a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:*:

Los Palos Convalescent Hospital

License No: 910000076 NPI: 1306914775 1430 West 6th Street⁴ San Pedro, CA 90732 (310) 832-6431 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Santa Clarita

Santa Clarita Convalescent Hospital

License No: 920000051 NPI: 1154389872 23801 Newhall Avenue Santa Clarita, CA 91321 (661) 259-3660 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Santa Monica

Beachwood Post-Acute and Rehab

NPI: 1295119212 1340 15th St Santa Monica, CA 90404 (310) 451-9706 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Santa Monica

Brentwood Post Acute

License No: 910000099
NPI: 1760840284
1321 Franklin St.⁴
Santa Monica, CA 90404
(310) 828-5596
Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week
Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,PD)

Fireside Health Care Center

License No: 910000048 NPI: 1679558175 947 THIRD ST.⁴ Santa Monica, CA 90403 (310) 393-0475 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,PD)

Santa Monica

Good Shepherd Heatlhcare Center Of Santa Monica

License No: 910000056 NPI: 1114090206 1131 Arizona Ave Santa Monica, CA 90401 (310) 451-4800 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week Accessibility:*:

Pacific Post - Acute

License No: 91000082 NPI: 1609972520 1323 17th ST.⁴ Santa Monica, CA 90404 (310) 453-5456 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Santa Monica

Santa Monica Convalescent Centers I

License No: 910000097 NPI: 1699857193 2828 Pico Blvd., Santa Monica, CA 90405 (310) 450-7694 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 10:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Santa Monica Convalescent Centers II

License No: 910000098 NPI: 1578649810 2250 29Th Street Santa Monica, CA 90405 (310) 450-7694 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Santa Monica

Santa Monica HealthCare Center

License No: 910000096 NPI: 1720051295 1320 20th Street⁴ Santa Monica, CA 90404 (310) 829-4301 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Seaport 17th Care Center

License No: 910000006 NPI: 1164403739 1330 17Th Street⁴ Santa Monica, CA 90404 (310) 829-5411 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Santa Monica

The Rehabilitation Center Of Santa Monica

License No: 910000154 NPI: 1942605456 1338 20th St.⁴ Santa Monica, CA 90404 (310) 255-2800 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Sherman Oaks

Sherman Oaks Health and Rehabilitation Center

License No: 920000066
NPI: 1316018310
14401 Huston St.⁴
Sherman Oaks, CA 91423
(818) 986-7242
Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week
Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Signal Hill

Courtyard Care Center

License No: 940000159 NPI: 1942285440 1880 Dawson Avenue Signal Hill, CA 90755 (562) 494-5188 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

South Gate

Greenfield Care Center of South Gate

License No: 940000160 NPI: 1790772465 8455 State St.⁴ South Gate, CA 90280 (323) 564-7761 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Studio City

Imperial Care Center

License No: 920000042 NPI: 1265502405 11441 Ventura Blvd.⁴ Studio City, CA 91604 (818) 980-8200 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Studio City Rehabilitation Center

License No: 920000071 NPI: 1821160839 11429 Ventura Blvd.⁴ Studio City, CA 91604 (818) 766-9551 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Sunland

High Valley Lodge

NPI: 1366517393 7912 Topley Lane⁴ Sunland, CA 91040 (818) 352-3158 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

New Vista Nursing & REhabilitation Center

License No: 920000027 NPI: 1154669794 8647 Fenwick Street⁴ Sunland, CA 91040 (818) 352-1421 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Sunland

Shadow Hills Convalescent Hospital

License No: 920000063 NPI: 1356334197 10158 Sunland Blvd Sunland, CA 91040 (818) 352-4438 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Sylmar

Astoria Nursing & Rehabilitation Center

License No: 920000004 NPI: 1851401251 14040 Astoria Street⁴ Sylmar, CA 91342 (818) 367-5881 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Sylmar

Country Manor Healthcare

License No: 920000026 NPI: 1790766376 11723 Fenton Avenue⁴ Sylmar, CA 91342 (818) 899-0251 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Maclay Healthcare Center

License No: 920000084 NPI: 1184097719 12831 Maclay St Sylmar, CA 91342 (818) 361-4455 Office Staff Language*: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*: Limited(EB,IB,PD)

Sylmar

San Fernando Post Acute Hospital

NPI: 1659445203 12260 Foothill Blvd.⁴ Sylmar, CA 91342 (818) 899-9545 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Temple City

Baldwin Gardens Nursing Center

License No: 950000043 NPI: 1396806998 10786 Live Oak Avenue⁴ Temple City, CA 91780 (626) 447-3553 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Santa Anita Convalescent Hospital

Temple City

License No: 950000093 NPI: 1134175201 5522 Gracewood Avenue⁴ Temple City, CA 91780 (626) 579-0310 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Temple City Healthcare LLC

License No: 950000101 NPI: 1447525191 5101 Tyler Avenue⁴ Temple City, CA 91780 (626) 443-3028 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Torrance

Bay Crest Care Center

License No: 910000008 NPI: 1063409472 3750 Garnet Street⁴ Torrance, CA 90503 (310) 371-2431 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,T,PD)

Del Amo Gardens Convalescent Center

License No: 910000039 NPI: 1215912910 22419 Kent Avenue⁴ Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 378-4233 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Torrance

Driftwood Healthcare Center

License No: 910000045 NPI: 1790001212 4109 Emerald Street⁴ Torrance, CA 90503 (310) 371-4628 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Harbor Post-Acute Care Center

License No: 910000031 NPI: 1053392639 21521 South Vermont Avenue⁴ Torrance, CA 90502 (310) 320-0961 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Heritage Rehabilitation Center

Torrance

License No: 910000115 NPI: 1164410783 21414 South Vermont Avenue⁴ Torrance, CA 90502

(310) 320-8714 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week

Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Limited(P,EB,R)

Royalwood Care Center

NPI: 1992781561 22520 Maple Ave.⁴ Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 326-9131 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Torrance

Sunnyside Nursing Center

License No: 910000106 NPI: 1679798086 22617 South Vermont Avenue⁴ Torrance, CA 90502 (310) 320-4130

Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 11:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Accessibility:*:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PD)

The Earlwood

License No: 910000041 NPI: 1720153620 20820 Earl Street⁴ Torrance, CA 90503 (310) 371-1228 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Torrance

Torrance Care Center West

License No: 910000121 NPI: 1710072558 4333 Torrance Blvd.⁴ Torrance, CA 90503 (310) 370-4561 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Vermont Healthcare Center

License No: 910000015 NPI: 1750792941 22035 S. Vermont Ave.⁴ Torrance, CA 90502 (310) 328-0812 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,PD)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Tujunga

North Valley Nursing Center

License No: 920000023

NPI: 1770689697 7660 Wyngate Street⁴ Tujunga, CA 91042 (818) 352-1454 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*: Limited(PD)

Oakpark Healthcare Center

NPI: 1518220615 9166 Tujunga Canyon Blvd Tujunga, CA 91042 (818) 352-4426 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Valley Village

Four Seasons Health & Wellness Ce nter

License No: 920000018 NPI: 1932496767 5335 Laurel Canyon Blvd⁴ Valley Village, CA 91607 (818) 985-1814 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Sherman Village HealthCare Center

License No: 920000059 NPI: 1790854180 12750 Riverside Drive⁴ Valley Village, CA 91607 (818) 766-6105 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Van Nuys

California HealthCare and Rehabilitation Center

License No: 920000007 NPI: 1932286671 6700 Sepulveda Blvd.⁴ Van Nuys, CA 91411 (818) 988-2501 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Grand Valley Healthcare Center Center

License No: 920000067 NPI: 1073950614 13524 Sherman Way⁴ Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 786-3470 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Van Nuys

Lake Balboa Care Center

License No: 920000005 NPI: 1053396366 16955 Vanowen Street⁴ Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 343-0700 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*: Limited(IB,T,PD)

Van Nuys Healthcare Center

License No: 920000087 NPI: 1447205117 6835 Hazeltine Avenue⁴ Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 997-1841 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Van Nuys

Windsor Terrace Healthcare Center

License No: 920000125 NPI: 1780835611 7447 Sepulveda Blvd⁴ Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 787-3400 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

West Covina

Beacon Healthcare Center

NPI: 1184055956 919 North Sunset Avenue West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 962-4489 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hrs/day, 7 days/week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA,PD)

West Covina

West Covina Healthcare Center

License No: 950000014
NPI: 1326032814
850 South Sunkist Ave
West Covina, CA 91790
(626) 962-3368
Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: 24 hours per
day/7 days per week
Accessibility:*:

West Haven Healthcare

License No: 950000009
NPI: 1912134263
1495 West Cameron Avenue
West Covina, CA 91790
(626) 962-4461
Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: 24 hours per
day/7 days per week
Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Providence West Valley Healthcare

West Hills

License No: 920000037 NPI: 1720464993 7057 Shoup Ave.⁴ West Hills, CA 91307 (818) 348-8422 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week

Whittier

Accessibility:*:

Shea Rehabilitation Healthcare Center

License No: 940000149 NPI: 1679657993 7716 Pickering Avenue⁴ Whittier, CA 90602 (562) 693-5240 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Whittier

Socal Post-Acute Care

License No: 940000150 NPI: 1891706487 7931 Sorenson Avenue Whittier, CA 90606 (562) 698-0451 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA,PD)

The Orchard Post-Acute Care & REhabilitiation

License No: 940000019 NPI: 1740289982 12385 East Washington Blvd⁴ Whittier, CA 90606 (562) 693-7701 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Whittier

Whittier Hills Health Care Center

License No: 940000018 NPI: 1255326039 10426 Bogardus Avenue Whittier, CA 90603 (562) 947-7817 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Accessibility:*:

Whittier Nursing and Wellness Center

License No: 940000055 NPI: 1407241318 7926 South Painter Avenue⁴ Whittier, CA 90602 (562) 693-5618 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Winnetka

Holiday Manor Care Center

NPI: 1710082193 20554 Roscoe Blvd.⁴ Winnetka, CA 91306 (818) 341-9800 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours per day/7 days per week Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

LOS ANGELES COUNTY

Alhambra

Advance Home Health Services, Inc

License No: 980001067 NPI: 1831172790 801 West Valley Blvd Suite 105⁴ Alhambra. CA 91803

(626) 282-0765 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Accessibility:*:

Care Best Home Health

License No: 980001371 NPI: 1942207758 200 S. Garfield Ave. Ste. 205 Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 282-2611 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P)

Alhambra

New Dimension Home Care, Inc.

License No: 980001025 NPI: 1568404879 1212 E Main St Ste 4 Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 281-6400 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Arcadia

Golden Years Home Health

NPI: 1154515039 107 W Huntington Dr Ste F Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 445-2392 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

Arcadia

Happy Home Health Services

License No: 550001021 NPI: 1184804825 650 W duarte rd ste 402⁴ Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 254-9999 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Artesia

Hygieia Home Health

License No: 980000893 NPI: 1205830635 17100 Pioneer Blvd. Ste. 420⁴ Artesia, CA 90701 (866) 749-0948 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Artesia

La Metropolitan Home Health Inc.

License No: 550000441 NPI: 1730352378 17100 Pioneer Blvd.Ste 313 Artesia, CA 90701 (562) 246-0770 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Beverly Hills

Universal Home Care License No: 980001005

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

NPI: 1841232188 151 N San Vicente Blvd⁴ Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (323) 653-9222 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Burbank

A1 Unlimited Home Health Care

NPI: 1467688994
3200 W Burbank Blvd Ste 102
Burbank, CA 91505
(323) 331-3088
Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00
a.m. - 5:30 p.m.
Self Reported Accessibility:*:
Limited(P,R)

Bonum Home Health Services

License No: 550000914 NPI: 1275739047 2000 West Magnolia Blvd Suite 206⁴ Burbank, CA 91506 (818) 556-3711 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Burbank

California Home Health

NPI: 1558787556 217 W Alameda Ave Ste 202 Burbank, CA 91502 (818) 238-9995 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

Caritas Home Health Providers. Inc.

License No: 550000942 NPI: 1518119346 209 E. Alameda Ave. Ste 203 Burbank, CA 91502 (818) 557-8777 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

Curing Hands Home Health, Inc

License No: 550001580 NPI: 1821301490 1036 N Lake St⁴ Burbank, CA 91502 (818) 843-4444 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Burbank

Magnolia Home Health Care Services

NPI: 1225207020 3314 West Burbank Blvd. Burbank, CA 91505 (818) 566-4411 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Phoenix Home Health

NPI: 1457785099 2501 W Burbank Blvd Burbank, CA 91505 (818) 557-7400 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

Burbank

R & G HOME HEALTHCARE SERVICES

License No: 550000920 NPI: 1750587804 539 N. Glenoaks Blvd. Suite 204B Burbank, CA 91502 (818) 840-0900 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA,PD)

Top Choice Home Healthcare

License No: 550001292 NPI: 1013151570 539 North Glenoaks Blvd. Suite 201 Burbank, CA 91502 (818) 698-8282 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Canoga Park

AAA Services

NPI: 1043444839 22148 Sherman Way Ste 203 Canoga Park, CA 91303 (818) 347-7009 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Carson

Caring Minds Services, Inc.

NPI: 1508150293 454 E Carson Plaza Dr Carson, CA 90746 (310) 324-5400 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Cerritos **Evergreen Home Health, Inc.** NPI: 1104821537 17215 Studebaker Road, Suite NPI: 1306029418 270 Cerritos, CA 90703 (562) 860-9444 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Chatsworth

Ideal Care Home Health, Inc.

License No: 980001599 NPI: 1093801680 21021 Devonshire Street Suite 5601 West Slauson Avenue 203⁴ Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 882-1178 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Chatsworth

Option One Home Care, Inc.

License No: 55001039 10120 Canoga Ave. Ste 200 Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 719-8622 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Culver City

A.C. Home Health Agency, Inc.

License No: 980000735 NPI: 1508820697 Suite 235⁴ Culver City, CA 90230 (323) 294-5189 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Culver City

Premier Healthcare Svs -Culver City

NPI: 1437400165 6133 Bristol Pkwy Ste 140 Culver City, CA 90230 (310) 695-6688 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA,PD)

Downey

Companion Home Health Care Corporation

NPI: 1669665782 8130 Florence Avenue Suite 150^{4} Downey, CA 90240 (877) 824-1820 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

El Monte

Infinity Home Care Providers A & P Home Health

License No: 980001564 NPI: 1801896105 9350 Flair Dr Ste 268 El Monte, CA 91731 (626) 227-0220 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Encino

Hollywood Health Services

NPI: 1023130432 16200 Ventura Blvd Ste 307 Encino, CA 91436 (818) 305-6994 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Glendale

License No: 550000990 NPI: 1659530327 212 North Glendale Avenue Suite 104⁴ Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 846-4100 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

ALL CARE HOME HEALTH **PROVIDER**

License No: 980000972 NPI: 1154387926 100 W Broadway Ste 830 Glendale, CA 91210 (818) 241-2473 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Glendale

Alliance Home Health Care Services, Inc.

License No: 550002381 NPI: 1194099127 315 Arden Ave Ste 3 Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 241-4444 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

ASN Horizon Home Health, Inc.

License No: 550000851 NPI: 1033326418 1209 N. Central Ave. Ste 205 Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 240-6700 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,IB,R)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Glendale

Direct Nursing Services

License No: 550000102 NPI: 1467643809 1111 N Brand Blvd Ste 310 Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 985-9898 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Egida Home Health Care, Inc.

Accessibility:*:

License No: 550000530 NPI: 1689715674 1007 S. Central Ave. Ste 210 Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 242-3536 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Glendale

Media Home Health

License No: 550000406 NPI: 1003979543 225 E. Broadway Suite 111⁴ Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 536-7468 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

New Horizon Home Health Care Inc

NPI: 1154308914 815 E. Colorado St. Ste. 100 Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 244-4007 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Glendale

Provident Home Health, Inc

License No: 980001477
NPI: 1801954466
725 E Broadway, Ste 201
Glendale, CA 91205
(818) 241-9500
Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00
a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:*:

Rely-Able Home Healthcare

License No: 980001417 NPI: 1194894782 331 Arden Ave Ste 101 Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 241-6470 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Glendale Specialized Home

Specialized Home Health Services

NPI: 1417049354 1540 W. Glenoaks Blvd., Suite 104⁴ Glendale, CA 91201 (818) 500-3929 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Granada Hills

The Caring Connection, Inc.

NPI: 1245426881 10727 White Oak Ave., Ste.206 Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 368-5007 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P)

Hawthorne

Continuity Providers Healthcare, Inc.

NPI: 1396028700 11633 Hawthorne Blvd. Ste 308 Hawthorne, CA 90250 (310) 307-3280 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

TENDER LOVING TOUCH HOME HEALTH

License No: 550001010 NPI: 1861686610 12517 Crenshaw Blvd Hawthorne, CA 90250 (323) 933-4633 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Inglewood

Soteria Home Health Agency

License No: 550001764 NPI: 1629371398 959 N. La Brea Ave. Inglewood, CA 90302 (310) 672-6200 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

Western States Home Health Care

License No: 980001323 NPI: 1962474387 301 North Prairie Avenue Suite 511⁴ Inglewood, CA 90301 (310) 672-4581 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

La Canada

Optima Health Care

License No: 550000739
NPI: 1841415585
4532 Rinetti Lane
La Canada, CA 91011
(818) 507-6957
Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00
a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:*:

La Puente

Le Meilleur Health Care Services

NPI: 1255481636 15919 E. Main St. La Puente, CA 91744 (626) 369-3335 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Lakewood

Admiral Home Heatlh Inc.

NPI: 1891732921 4010 Watson Plaza Dr. STE. 140 Lakewood, CA 90712 (562) 421-0777 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

Long Beach

Alexus Home Healthcare

License No: 980000871 NPI: 1932147378 4000 Long Beach Blvd Ste 221 Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 637-3113 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Long Beach

Crystal Home Health Care Services Inc.

NPI: 1821043332 3939 Atlantic Ave. Suite 202, Long Beach Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 427-3690 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Elevate Health

License No: 550000481 NPI: 1669893715 201 Covina Ave Ste 3 Long Beach, CA 90803 (562) 438-3181 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Long Beach

Grace Home Health Care

License No: 980000947 NPI: 1326032137 1739 Termino Ave Long Beach, CA 90804 (562) 498-0203 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

Oxford Healthcare - Long Beach

License No: 980000524 NPI: 1518990316 280 Atlantic Avenue⁴ Long Beach, CA 90802 (562) 432-6400 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: 24 hours a day / 7 days a week Accessibility:*:

Royal Majesty Home Care

NPI: 1669478020 3750 Schaufele Ave Ste 225 Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 492-9600 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Accessibility:*:

Long Beach

Trusted Life Care, LLC

License No: 550003014 NPI: 1508273558 1777 N. Bellflower Blvd. Ste.207 Long Beach, CA 90815 (562) 498-7700 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Accredited Home Health Services

License No: 980000753 NPI: 1497789648 10801 National Blvd⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90064 (818) 986-1234 Office Staff Language[#]: 24 hrs/days, 7 days/week Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Family Home Health Care

License No: 980001537 NPI: 1891712527 4201 Wilshire Blvd Ste 518 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (323) 935-5200 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Hannah Home Health, Inc.

License No: 550000315 NPI: 1487835963 5768 West Pico Blvd Suite 204⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90019 (323) 936-6484 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Los Angeles

Miracle Home Health Inc.

NPI: 1194899138 5670 Wilshire Blvd. Ste. 1600 Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 782-3883 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Mission Home Health Services. Inc

License No: 980001333 NPI: 1376563858 505 S. Virgil Ave. Ste 305⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90020 (213) 387-4663 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Oceanside Home Health Services

License No: 980001353 NPI: 1114927985 4322 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 208 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (323) 934-5050 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Premier Healthcare Services

NPI: 1295089209 815 Colorado Blvd Ste 400 Los Angeles, CA 90041 (916) 923-0881 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA,PD)

Los Angeles

Prohealth Home Care Services, Inc

NPI: 1780908558 4221 Wilshire Blvd. Ste.275 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (323) 932-0773 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

Sanity Home Health Services

License No: 550001573 NPI: 1962716407 10501 S Western Ave Los Angeles, CA 90047 (323) 755-7171 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Spirit Home Health Care

NPI: 1649263492 8929 S. Sepulveda Blvd. Ste. 306 Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 641-4100 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Los Angeles

Sun-Triune Healthcare, Inc

License No: 980001448 NPI: 1124006051 3660 Wilshire Blvd. Ste.944 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (213) 632-1445 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Supportive Home Health Care, Inc.

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

License No: 550000390 NPI: 1528278959 4520 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 203 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (323) 456-0433 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

The Doctor's Choice Home Health Services

License No: 550000419 NPI: 1942489398 6222 Wilshire Blvd Suite 515⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90048 (855) 857-0797 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Verdugo Home Health, Inc.

License No: 550000941 NPI: 1003029703 4170 Verdugo Road Suite C⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90065 (323) 257-5115 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Mission Hills

Tender Home Health

License No: 550001310 NPI: 1811226392 10117 Sepulveda Blvd. Ste. 205A Mission Hills, CA 91345 (818) 894-8974 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Montebello

Accessibility:*:

Americade Home Health Agency

License No: 980000469 NPI: 1295888543 420 N Montebello Blvd, Ste 203 Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 278-1283 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Monterey Park

Goodwill Plus

NPI: 1396809232 233 E Pomona Blvd Ste B Monterey Park, CA 91755 (323) 725-7620 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

North Hollywood

American Home Health

NPI: 1003068180 11631 Victory Blvd. Ste. 205 North Hollywood, CA 91606 (818) 507-6929 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

North Hollywood

NoHo Home Healthcare

License No: 550000911 NPI: 1033317771 6422 1/2 Coldwater Canyon Ave North Hollywood, CA 91606 (424) 268-4340 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Valley Home Health, Inc.

NPI: 1437135977 6422 BELLINGHAM AVE STE 210 North Hollywood, CA 91606 (818) 509-6764 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Northridge

Assisted Home Care - North Hills

License No: 980000571 NPI: 1033156765 8550 Balboa Blvd. Suite 283⁴ Northridge, CA 91325 (818) 894-8117 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: 24 hrs/week, 7 days/week Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Majesty Home Health

Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

NPI: 1962462077 18527 Roscoe Blvd Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 775-9447 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Northridge

United Care Home Healthcare Agency

NPI: 1669522777 16921 Parthenia St Ste 303A Northridge, CA 91343 (818) 892-3040 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Vista Home Health

License No: 980000877 NPI: 1841291002 9003 Reseda Blvd Suite 209⁴ Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 701-1877 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours Mon - Fri: 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Pacific Palisades

Luxe Homecare, Inc.

License No: 550002546
NPI: 1417220872
881 Alma Real Drive Ste 316A
Pacific Palisades, CA 90272
(310) 454-5500
Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00
a.m. - 5:30 p.m.
Accessibility:*:

Paramount

Excell Home Care Inc

License No: 980001446 NPI: 1588630081 14023 Paramount Blvd⁴ Paramount, CA 90723 (562) 988-3370 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Pasadena

Accredited Home Health - Pasadena

License No: 980000504 NPI: 1124338439 572 EAST GREEN STREET SUITE 300⁴ Pasadena, CA 91101 (626) 573-1234 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

J & S Home Health Services, Inc.

License No: 550002337 NPI: 1023374782 2525 E. Colorado Blvd. Ste 108 Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 744-7724 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Pasadena Rosemead San Gabriel N & D Healthcare Services **Unison Health Services Tender Care Home Health** License No: 980001506 NPI: 1194812255 License No: 980000954 NPI: 1790870491 9120 E. Valley Blvd. NPI: 1861491417 Rosemead, CA 91770 2555 E COLORADO BLVD FL 317 W Las Tunas Dr Ste 208 (626) 280-5575 San Gabriel, CA 91776 Office Staff Language#: (626) 943-8988 Pasadena, CA 91107 Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 (626) 810-5828 Office Staff Language#: Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 Accessibility:*: a.m. - 5:30 p.m. a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*: San Gabriel Accessibility:*: Santa Clarita **Green Pine Home Healthcare** Pico Rivera Services, Inc. Santa Clarita Home Health, **Network Providers for Home** Inc NPI: 1780696518 Health Inc. 1740 New Ave. Ste.101 NPI: 1346249869 NPI: 1225030463 San Gabriel, CA 91776 22620 Market Street Suite 8337 Telegraph Road Suite (626) 573-3332 200^{4} 223⁴ Office Staff Language#: Santa Clarita, CA 91321 Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 (661) 222-7889 Pico Rivera, CA 90660 Office Staff Language#: (562) 904-9040 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 Office Staff Language#: Sat, Sun 11:00 a.m. - 3:00 Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. p.m.

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Accessibility:*:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Accessibility:*:

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Accessibility:*:

Santa Monica

Helping Hands Home Health Center

NPI: 1083881494
2116 Wilshire Blvd Ste 248
Santa Monica, CA 90403
(310) 581-3500
Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30
a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:*:

Sherman Oaks

Choice Home Health Services

License No: 550001419
NPI: 1205069473
14101 Valleyheart Dr. Ste. 200
Sherman Oaks, CA 91423
(818) 894-4151
Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00
a.m. - 5:30 p.m.
Accessibility:*:

Sherman Oaks

Premier Healthcare Svs - Sherman Oaks

NPI: 1114159381 13949 Ventura Blvd Ste 206 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-9940 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA,PD)

Signal Hill

Haven Healthcare CA

NPI: 1760444194 2885 Temple Ave Signal Hill, CA 90755 (562) 290-0558 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 7:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Stevenson Ranch

Premier Healthcare Svs -Stevenson Ranch

NPI: 1093946238 25129 The Old Rd Ste 320 Stevenson Ranch, CA 91381 (661) 253-1100 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,R)

Tarzana

All Smiles HOme Health Care, Inc.

License No: 550000378
NPI: 1326292715
5530 Corbin Avenue Suite 155
Tarzana, CA 91356
(818) 788-4180
Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00
a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:*:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Tarzana

Matrix Home Health

License No: 550001303 NPI: 1831328400 19562 Ventura Blvd. Suite 209 Tarzana, CA 91356

(818) 343-7800 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00

a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Torrance

Peace Home Health

NPI: 1487968749 2420 W Carson St Ste 200 Torrance, CA 90501 (310) 212-6200 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

Torrance

Physicians Choice Home Health

License No: 980000685

NPI: 1538114913

3220 Sepulveda Blvd Ste 100 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 793-1616

Office Staff Language[#]:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00

a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Premier Healthcare Svs - Torrance

NPI: 1134306970 19191 S Vermont Ave Ste 160 Torrance, CA 90502 (310) 988-1100 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA,PD)

Torrance

The Home Care Group, Inc.

License No: 195525000 NPI: 1033241773

2305 West 190th Street, 2nd

Floor⁴

Torrance, CA 90504 (310) 516-9255 Office Staff Language#:

Accessibility:*:

Tujunga

Mhiramarc Management Home Health Services

License No: 550001086 NPI: 1942494281 7473 Foothill Blvd⁴ Tujunga, CA 91042 (818) 352-9561 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Valley Village

Amenity Health Services

License No: 550002068 NPI: 1770860314 12722 Riverside Dr Valley Village, CA 91607 (818) 509-1805 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Van Nuys

Blue Sky Home Health Care, Inc.

License No: 550000916 NPI: 1578780185 16501 Sherman Way Ste 210 Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 773-8787 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Van Nuys

Heaven Home Health Care

License No: 550000670 NPI: 1376677708 14557 Friar St Ste A1 Van Nuys, CA 91411 (818) 508-4491 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

KNA Home Health NPI: 1467734830

14328 VICTORY BLVD STE 205
Van Nuys, CA 91401
(818) 574-7855
Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00
a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:*:

Van Nuys

Star World Home Health Care Sys

License No: 980001615 NPI: 1215114806 7400 Van Nuys Blvd Ste 240 Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 994-2224 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

West Covina

Citrus Valley Home Health

License No: 950000115 NPI: 1043236169 820 N. Phillips Ave. West Covina, CA 91791 (626) 859-2266 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

West Covina

Limited(P)

Premier Healthcare Svs - West Covina

NPI: 1104058122 1730 W Cameron Ave Ste 120 West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 337-3444 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*:

Professional Home Health Services Inc.

License No: 980001393 NPI: 1073605366 2155 E Garvey Ave Suite B12⁴ West Covina, CA 91791 (626) 732-4541 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

West Hills

Central California Home Health

NPI: 1316264948
22736 Vanowen Street Ste
100
West Hills, CA 91307
(818) 703-6628
Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30
a.m. - 6:00 p.m.
Accessibility:*:

Woodland Hills

Goodwill Home Health Services

License No: 550000887 NPI: 1457552150 22151 Ventura Blvd. Suite 202 Woodland Hills, CA 91364 (818) 500-7433 Office Staff Language#: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Limited(P,EB,IB,R)

Woodland Hills

Nationwide Home Healthcare

License No: 550002359
NPI: 1962782243
20501 Ventura Blvd Ste 200
Woodland Hills, CA 91364
(818) 657-0353
Office Staff Language#:
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 9:00
a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Accessibility:*:

Serenity Home Health Care, Inc.

NPI: 1316180417 20335 Ventura Blvd. Ste 105 Woodland Hills, CA 91364 (818) 703-7379 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

The Doctors Choice Home Health

License No: 55000888 NPI: 1972790897 21800 Oxnard St. Ste 910 Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 341-8551 Office Staff Language#: Accessibility:*:

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

For language assistance, contact Health Net at the number on your ID card

Mental Health Providers

LOS ANGELES COUNTY

Los Angeles

Adnan Khoury

MD - Medical Doctor License No: A68659 NPI: 1023101888 2512 Alta St

Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 541-1400 Spanish,Arabic M-F 9AM-4:30PM Accessibility:*:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed:

Provider Training and

Experience: S

Arakel Davtian¹

MD - Medical Doctor License No: A53402 NPI: 1275584260 5059 York Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90042 (323) 444-1444

Russian

M-F 9AM-4:30PM Accessibility:*:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed:

Provider Training and

Experience: S

Los Angeles

Dana Plyler

LCSW - Lic Clinical Social

Worker

License No: 27938 NPI: 1639330558 3171 Los Feliz Blvd⁴

Ste 307

Los Angeles, CA 90039

(323) 451-2620

Spanish

M-F 9AM-4:30PM Accessibility:*:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed:

Experience: TRAUMA Provider Training and

Experience: S

Los Angeles

Guadalupe Funes

LCSW - Lic Clinical Social

Worker

License No: LCSW69669

NPI: 1588912919 2512 Alta St

Los Angeles, CA 90031

(323) 541-1400

Spanish

M-F 9AM-4:30PM Accessibility:*:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed:

Experience: TRAUMA Provider Training and

Experience: S

Jorge Trujillo

ARNP Advanced Reg Nurse

Practitioner

License No: 18983 NPI: 1801978374 1920 Marengo St Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 276-6400 Spanish

M-F 8-5PM Accessibility:*:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed:

Provider Training and

Experience: S

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Mental Health Providers

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Kenneth Karotkin	Maribel Romero	Marie King
Psychologist	LCSW - Lic Clinical Social	Psychologist
License No: 5509	Worker	License No: 9813
NPI: 1962582288	License No: LCSW61039	NPI: 1508855008
900 Rome Dr	NPI: 1710147194	3171 Los Feliz Blvd ⁴
Los Angeles, CA 90065	2512 Alta St	Ste 208a
(323) 226-0322	Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90039
M-F 9AM-4:30PM	(323) 541-1400	(310) 371-0197
Accessibility:*:	M-F 9AM-4:30PM	Spanish
Cultural Competence Training	Accessibility:*:	M-F 9AM-4:30PM
Completed:	Cultural Competence Training	Accessibility:*:
Provider Training and	Completed:	Cultural Competence Training
Experience: S	Experience: TRAUMA	Completed:
	Provider Training and	Experience: TRAUMA
Lilit Yegiazaryan ¹	Experience: S	Provider Training and
MD - Medical Doctor		Experience: S
License No: A 77081	Marie King	
NPI: 1770668345	Psychologist	Mario Prietto
111 Glendale Blvd	License No: 9813	LCSW - Lic Clinical Social
Ste B	NPI: 1508855008	Worker
Los Angeles, CA 90026	3171 Los Feliz Blvd	License No: 24161
(213) 481-8279	Ste 208a	NPI: 1306025648
Russian	Los Angeles, CA 90039	2420 Silver Lake Blvd
M-F 9AM-4:30PM	(310) 371-0197	Los Angeles, CA 90039
Accessibility:*:	Spanish	(323) 799-1177
Cultural Competence Training	M-F 9AM-4:30PM	Spanish
Completed:	Accessibility:*:	M-F 9AM-4:30PM
Experience: TRAUMA	Cultural Competence Training	Accessibility:*:
Provider Training and	Completed:	Cultural Competence Training
Experience: S	Experience: TRAUMA	Completed:
	Provider Training and	Experience: TRAUMA

Experience: S

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Provider Training and

Experience: S

¹Board Certified

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Mental Health Providers

Los Angeles

Mario Prietto

LCSW - Lic Clinical Social

Worker

License No: 24161 NPI: 1306025648 2898 Rowena Ave

Ste 205

Los Angeles, CA 90039

(323) 799-1177

Spanish M-F 9AM-4:30PM Accessibility:*:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed:

Experience: TRAUMA Provider Training and

Experience: S

Mengfen Moseley

ARNP Advanced Reg Nurse

Practitioner

License No: 19519 NPI: 1720316979 1920 Morengo St⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 276-6450

M-F 9AM-4:30PM Accessibility:*:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed:

Experience: TRAUMA

Provider Training and Experience: S

Los Angeles

Nancy Ruiz-barnes

LCSW - Lic Clinical Social

Worker

License No: 79552 NPI: 1992102842 2512 Alta St

Los Angeles, CA 90031

(323) 541-1400

Spanish

M-F 9AM-4:30PM Accessibility:*:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed:

Provider Training and

Experience: S

Nicole Chan

LCSW - Lic Clinical Social

Worker

License No: 17219 NPI: 1134178379 767 N Hill St Ste 4/f #400b

Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 808-1720

Chinese - Cantonese.Chinese

- Mandarin

M-F 9AM-4:30PM Accessibility:*:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed:

Experience: TRAUMA Provider Training and

Experience: S

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

Community-Based Adult Services

LOS ANGELES COUNTY

Los Angeles

ABC Day Health Center

License No: 060000628
NPI: 1487846150
417 Alpine Street⁴
Los Angeles, CA 90012
(213) 481-0888
Office Staff Language[#]:
Cantonese, Japanese,
Mandarin
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00
a.m. - 2:00 p.m.
Self Reported Accessibility:*:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,PA)

Everlasting Adult Day Health Care Center

License No: 060000936
NPI: 1699873471
302 Laveta Terrace
Los Angeles, CA 90026
(213) 221-7889
Office Staff Language#:
Spanish, Tagalog
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00
a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Self Reported Accessibility:*:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA,PD)

Los Angeles

Good Health Adult Day Health Care Center

License No: 060000834

NPI: 1558581041
988 North Hill Street, Suite
111⁴
Los Angeles, CA 90012
(213) 680-8880
Office Staff Language[#]:
Cantonese, Mandarin
Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30
a.m. - 1:30 p.m.
Self Reported Accessibility:*:
Basic(P,EB,IB,R,T,PA)

Good Life Adult Day Health Care Center

License No: 060000885 NPI: 1215114517 1617 Beverly Blvd.⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90026 (213) 250-9191 Office Staff Language#: Spanish Office Hours: Mon - Fri 7:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. Accessibility:*:

Los Angeles

Silver Lake Adult Day Health Care Center

NPI: 1518304146 3339 West Temple Street⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90026 (213) 383-0050 Office Staff Language[#]: Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Accessibility:*:

St. Gabriel ADHC

License No: 060000734 NPI: 1346471372 2820 North Figueroa Street⁴ Los Angeles, CA 90065 (323) 993-9400 Office Staff Language[#]: Armenian, Russian Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. Self Reported Accessibility:*: Basic(P.EB.IB.R.E.T.PA.PD)

⁴Public Transportation Accessible within half a mile of provider site

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Multipurpose Senior Services Program

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Long-Term Acute Care

You can get long-term services from the providers in the 'Skilled Nursing Facilities' section of this directory.

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

LOS ANGELES COUNTY Los Angeles

Acuity Eye Group

Andrew T Strand DO
Ophthalmology
License No: 15577
NPI: 1295077402
2400 North Broadway
Los Angeles, CA 90031
(323) 221-8000
SPANISH
M 8AM-4PM
Tu 8AM-4PM
8AM-4PM

Cultural Competence Training

Completed: No

Th 8AM-4PM

Accessibility:*:

F 8AM-4PM

Provider Training and

Experience: S

Los Angeles

Melody J Kim OD Optometry

License No: 14726 NPI: 1487082749 2400 North Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031

(323) 221-8000 KOREAN;SPANISH M 8AM-4PM Tu 8AM-4PM 8AM-4PM Th 8AM-4PM F 8AM-4PM Accessibility:*:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed: No

Provider Training and

Experience: S

Los Angeles

Acuity Eye Specialists

Allison G Bardes MD Ophthalmology License No: A142949 NPI: 1144586942 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031

(323) 221-8000 M 9AM-4PM Tu 9AM-4PM 9AM-4PM Th 9AM-4PM F 9AM-4PM Sa 8AM-4PM Accessibility:*:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed: No

Provider Training and

Experience: S

[?] If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free. For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	
Anthony J Culotta MD	Brian H Chen MD	Elizabeth Du MD	
Ophthalmology	Ophthalmology	Ophthalmology	
License No: A97142	License No: A127719	License No: C142813	
NPI: 1497790018	NPI: 1952631632	NPI: 1730393398	
2400 N Broadway	2400 N Broadway	2400 N Broadway	
Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(800) 898-2020	(323) 221-6121	(323) 221-6121	
SPANISH;ITALIAN;CHINESE	SPANISH;CHINESE;ARMENI	SPANISH	
M 8AM-5PM	AN	M 8AM-5PM	
Tu 8AM-5PM	M 8AM-5PM	Tu 8AM-5PM	
8AM-5PM	Tu 8AM-5PM	8AM-5PM	
Th 8AM-5PM	8AM-5PM	Th 8AM-5PM	
F 8AM-5PM	Th 8AM-5PM	F 8AM-5PM	
Sa 8AM-5PM	F 8AM-5PM	Sa 8AM-4PM	
Accessibility:*:	Sa 8AM-4PM	Accessibility:*:	
Cultural Competence Training	Accessibility:*:	Cultural Competence Training	
Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	
Provider Training and	Completed: No	Provider Training and	
Experience: S	Provider Training and Experience: S	Experience: S	

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Evelyn M Perez OD	Grace Tran OD	Hardeep K Kataria OD
Optometry	Optometry	Optometry
License No: 10155	License No: 13877	License No: 15370
NPI: 1124101084	NPI: 1366607558	NPI: 1043564362
2400 N Broadway	2400 N Broadway	2400 N Broadway
Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90031
(800) 898-2020	(800) 898-2020	(323) 221-6121
SPANISH	SPANISH;CHINESE;GERMAN	ÀRMENIAN; CANTONESE; MA
M 8AM-5PM	M 8AM-4PM	NDARIN
Tu 8AM-5PM	Tu 9AM-4PM	M 8AM-5PM
8AM-5PM	9AM-4PM	Tu 8AM-5PM
Th 8AM-5PM	Th 9AM-4PM	8AM-5PM
F 8AM-5PM	F 9AM-4PM	Th 8AM-5PM
Accessibility:*:	Sa 8AM-4PM	F 8AM-5PM
Cultural Competence Training	Accessibility:*:	Sa 8AM-4PM
Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	Accessibility:*:
Provider Training and	Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training
Experience: S	Provider Training and	Completed: No
	Experience: S	Provider Training and
		Experience: S

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Henry V Tran OD	Janet T Doan OD	Kristie L Lin MD
Optometry	Optometry	Ophthalmology
License No: 15159	License No: 14929	License No: A114433
NPI: 1467846709	NPI: 1699189852	NPI: 1184801557
2400 N Broadway	2400 N Broadway	2400 N Broadway
Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90031
(323) 221-6121	(323) 221-6121	(800) 898-2020
M 8AM-5PM	SPANISH;CANTONESE	SPANISH;FARSI;CHINESE
Tu 8AM-5PM	M 8AM-5PM	M 8AM-5PM
8AM-5PM	Tu 8AM-5PM	Tu 8AM-5PM
Th 8AM-5PM	8AM-5PM	8AM-5PM
F 8AM-5PM	Th 8AM-5PM	Th 8AM-5PM
Sa 8AM-4PM	F 8AM-5PM	F 8AM-5PM
Accessibility:*:	Sa 8AM-4PM	Sa 8AM-5PM
Cultural Competence Training	Accessibility:*:	Accessibility:*:
Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training	Cultural Competence Training
Provider Training and	Completed: No	Completed: No
Experience: S	Provider Training and	Provider Training and
	Experience: S	Experience: S

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Kweku W Grant-Acquah MD	Ling Y Bei MD	Michael Samuel MD
Ophthalmology	Ophthalmology	Ophthalmology
License No: A126202	License No: A129618	License No: A83237
NPI: 1831327626	NPI: 1164740460	NPI: 1730175670
2400 N Broadway	2400 N Broadway	2400 N Broadway
Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90031
(800) 898-2020	(800) 898-2020	(800) 898-2020
ARMENIAN; CANTONESE; CHI	MANDARIN; CHINESE	SPANISH;FARSI;CHINESE
NESE	M 9AM-5PM	M 8AM-5PM
M 9AM-5PM	Tu 9AM-5PM	Tu 8AM-5PM
Tu 9AM-5PM	9AM-5PM	8AM-5PM
9AM-5PM	Th 9AM-5PM	Th 8AM-5PM
Th 9AM-5PM	F 9AM-5PM	F 8AM-4PM
F 9AM-5PM	Sa 8AM-4PM	Sa 8AM-5PM
Sa 8AM-4PM	Accessibility:*:	Accessibility:*:
Accessibility:*:	Cultural Competence Training	Cultural Competence Training
Cultural Competence Training	Completed: No	Completed: No
Completed: No	Provider Training and	Provider Training and
Provider Training and	Experience: S	Experience: S
Experience: S		

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	
Reid M Wainess MD Ophthalmology License No: A108766 NPI: 1396935979 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 SPANISH;CHINESE;ARMENI AN M 8AM-4PM Tu 9AM-4PM Th 9AM-4PM Th 9AM-4PM F 9AM-4PM Sa 8AM-4PM	Susan C Su OD Optometry License No: 15315 NPI: 1639553217 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (800) 898-2020 CHINESE;MANDARIN;SPANI SH M 8AM-5PM Tu 9AM-5PM Tu 9AM-5PM 9AM-5PM Th 9AM-5PM F 9AM-5PM F 9AM-5PM Sa 8AM-4PM	
	Reid M Wainess MD Ophthalmology License No: A108766 NPI: 1396935979 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 SPANISH;CHINESE;ARMENI AN M 8AM-4PM Tu 9AM-4PM 9AM-4PM Th 9AM-4PM F 9AM-4PM Sa 8AM-4PM Sa 8AM-4PM Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and	

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	
Tom S Chang MD Ophthalmology License No: A69909	Wesley S Chew OD Optometry License No: 14901	Arroyo Vista Family Health Center highland Park	
NPI: 1609848969 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (800) 898-2020 SPANISH; CANTONESE; CHIN ESE M 8AM-5PM Tu 8AM-5PM Th 8AM-5PM Th 8AM-5PM Sa 8AM-5PM Sa 8AM-5PM Accessibility:*: Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience: S	NPI: 1952714446 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (800) 898-2020 SPANISH M 9AM-5PM Tu 9AM-5PM Th 9AM-5PM F 9AM-5PM Sa 8AM-4PM Accessibility:*: Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience: S	Linda Ly OD Optometry License No: 13541 NPI: 1356598015 6000 N Figueroa St Los Angeles, CA 90042 (323) 254-5291 SPANISH;ITALIAN;VIETNAM ESE M 8AM-5PM Tu 8AM-5PM Th 8AM-5PM Th 8AM-5PM Accessibility:*: Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Provider Training and Experience: S	

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Los Angeles Los Angeles Los Angeles Victoria R Rossi-Campagna Victoria R Rossi-Campagna **Arroyo Vista Family Health** OD OD **Center lincoln Heights** Optometry Optometry License No: 13545 Linda Ly OD License No: 13545 NPI: 1124283478 NPI: 1124283478 Optometry 6000 N Figueroa St License No: 13541 2411 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90042 NPI: 1356598015 Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 254-5291 (323) 987-2070 2411 N Broadway SPANISH;ITALIAN;VIETNAM SPANISH;ITALIAN;VIETNAM Los Angeles, CA 90031 **ESE** (323) 987-2070 **ESE** SPANISH;ITALIAN;VIETNAM M 8AM-5PM M 8:30AM-4:30PM Tu 8AM-5PM **ESE** Tu 8:30AM-4:30PM 8AM-5PM W 8:30AM-4:30PM Th 8:30AM-4:30PM Th 8AM-5PM Accessibility:*: F 8AM-5PM Cultural Competence Training F 8:30AM-4:30PM Sa 8AM-4PM Completed: No Sa 8:30AM-4:30PM Accessibility:*: Provider Training and Su 8:30AM-4:30PM **Cultural Competence Training** Experience: S Accessibility:*: Completed: No **Cultural Competence Training**

Completed: No

Experience: S

Provider Training and

Provider Training and

Experience: S

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Los Angeles Los Angeles Los Angeles Clinica Monsenor Oscar A **Bogard Chang Optometry Chinatown Optometric** Center Romero Bogard Chang OD Optometry Priscilla Truong OD Cindy J Wu OD License No: 11253 Optometry Optometry License No: 13158 NPI: 1487752168 License No: 13183 NPI: 1588853840 NPI: 1235335878 1711 W Temple St Ste 7136 Los Angeles, CA 90026 406 Ord St 2032 Marengo St Los Angeles, CA 90012 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (213) 413-8213 CHINESE; SPANISH; TAGALO (213) 628-1238 (323) 987-1030 CHINESE M 8AM-5PM G M 9AM-5PM M 8AM-5PM Tu 8AM-5PM Tu 1AM-5PM W Tu 9AM-5PM 1AM-5PM F 8AM-5PM 9AM-5PM Th 9AM-5PM Th 1AM-5PM Accessibility:*: **Cultural Competence Training** F 9AM-5PM F 1AM-5PM Completed: No Accessibility:*: Sa 1AM-5PM Provider Training and **Cultural Competence Training** Accessibility:*: Experience: S Completed: No **Cultural Competence Training Provider Training and** Completed: No **Daniel Tang Daniel OD** Provider Training and Experience: S Experience: S Daniel S Tang OD Optometry License No: 11752 NPI: 1053307033 5835 York Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90042 (323) 255-7131 W Accessibility:*: **Cultural Competence Training**

Completed: No

Experience: S

Provider Training and

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Vision Providers Los Angeles Los Angeles Los Angeles Jeffrey E Marshak OD **David J Fuerst MD Inc Dr Gracie Ner Optometry** Optometry License No: 5564 David J Fuerst MD Gracie Ner OD NPI: 1225165590 Ophthalmology Optometry 1701 E Cesar E Chavez Ave License No: G47430 License No: 10773 NPI: 1851376511 Ste 535 NPI: 1073663068 Los Angeles, CA 90033 1701 E Cesar E Chavez Ave 3171 Glendale Blvd (323) 223-5900 Los Angeles, CA 90039 Ste 535 M 8AM-5PM Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 913-0267 (323) 223-5900 Tu 8AM-5PM M 1AM-7PM W **SPANISH** Tu 1AM-7PM M 8AM-5PM Th 8AM-5PM 1AM-6:30PM F 8AM-5PM Tu 8AM-5PM Th 1AM-7PM Accessibility:*: W F 1AM-6:30PM Th 8AM-5PM **Cultural Competence Training** Sa 11AM-7PM Completed: No F 8AM-5PM Accessibility:*: Provider Training and Accessibility:*: **Cultural Competence Training Cultural Competence Training** Experience: S Completed: No Completed: No Provider Training and **Dr Elliott Caine Optometry** Provider Training and Experience: S Experience: S Elloitt J Caine OD Optometry

License No: 6005 NPI: 1558355040 5016 York Blvd

Los Angeles, CA 90042

(323) 258-2242

W

Accessibility:*:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed: No

Provider Training and

Experience: S

Los Angeles Los Angeles Dr Juan B L Tienda OD **Eye Q Optometry** Juan B Tienda OD Brian R Yap OD Optometry Optometry License No: 7075 NPI: 1164685194 NPI: 1295783215 2700 Colorado Blvd Ste 239 2445 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90041 Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 258-2020 (323) 263-2307 M 1AM-8PM **SPANISH** Tu 1AM-8PM Tu 1AM-6PM 1AM-8PM 1AM-6PM Th 1AM-8PM Th 1AM-6PM F 1AM-8PM F 1AM-6PM Sa 1AM-7PM Sa 1AM-3PM Accessibility:*: **Cultural Competence Training** Accessibility:*: Completed: No **Cultural Competence Training** Provider Training and Completed: No Provider Training and Experience: S Experience: S Maureen B Yap OD Optometry License No: 14562 NPI: 1326296435 2700 COLORADO BLVD STE 239 Los Angeles, CA 90041 (888) 769-4820 W Accessibility:*: **Cultural Competence Training**

Completed: No

Experience: S

Provider Training and

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Eagle Rock Markarian, Polet Lac 2513 Colorado Blvd Eagle Rock, CA 90041 (818) 577-3925

Email: jdmart37@gmail.com NPI: 1972955045

License No: 17103
Prov Language: ARM
Additional Office Staff

Languages#:

Cultural Competence Training Completed:

Public Transportation within

half mile:

Provider Training and

Experience:

Accessibility:*: EB;IB;P;R

Los Angeles

Chang, Ping Hui Lac 4082 Whittier Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 383-0816 Email:

junc.nolasco@gmail.com

NPI: 1336340058 License No: 7783 Prov Language: CHI Additional Office Staff

Languages#:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed:

Public Transportation within

half mile:

Provider Training and Experience:

Los Angeles

Garcia, Jennifer Lac 810 S Indiana St Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 835-7404

Email:

jennygarciaacu@gmail.com

NPI: 1760838155 License No: 17088

Prov Language: SPA;POR Additional Office Staff

Languages#:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed:

Public Transportation within

half mile:

Provider Training and

Experience:

Accessibility:*: EB;IB;P;R

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Hong, Jialing Lac 870 N Hill St Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 247-8307 Email: jialinghong1117@gmail.com NPI: 1023197316 License No: 7940 Hours: M 10:00 am-5:00 pm; W 10:00 am-5:00 pm; F 10:00 am-5:00 pm; S 10:00 am-5:00 pm Prov Language: CHI Additional Office Staff Languages#: Cultural Competence Training Completed: Public Transportation within half mile: Yes Provider Training and Experience: Accessibility:*: EB;IB;P;R	Hong, Jueuy Lac 3153 Los Feliz Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90039 (323) 913-0023 Email: whatta21@gmail.com NPI: 1578766275 License No: 11295 Prov Language: KOR Additional Office Staff Languages#: Cultural Competence Training Completed: Public Transportation within half mile: Provider Training and Experience: Accessibility:*: EB;IB;P;R	Kim, Hye Lac 2501 Colorado Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90041 (310) 292-3754 Email: hyewellness@gmail.com NPI: 1437521176 License No: 16790 Hours: T 10:00 am-7:00 pm; TH 10:00 am-7:00 pm; S 10:00 am-5:00 pm Prov Language: JPN;KOR Additional Office Staff Languages#: Cultural Competence Training Completed: Public Transportation within half mile: Yes Provider Training and Experience: Accessibility:*: EB;IB;P;R

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Lin, Yu-Chen Lac 312 E 1st St Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 626-7682 Email: janelin626@gmail.com NPI: 1144432873 License No: 4836 Hours: M 10:00 am-8:00 pm; W 10:00 am-8:00 pm; F 10:00 am-8:00 pm Prov Language: CHI;JPN Additional Office Staff Languages#: CHINESE;JAPANESE Cultural Competence Training Completed: Public Transportation within half mile: Yes Provider Training and Experience: Accessibility:*: EB;IB;P;R	Liu, Chun Lin Lac 4082 Whittier Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 383-0816 Email: junc.nolasco@gmail.com NPI: 1891946067 License No: 12717 Additional Office Staff Languages#: Cultural Competence Training Completed: Public Transportation within half mile: Provider Training and Experience:	Na, Wonjoon Lac 625 W College St Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 617-8163 Email: joonomniwellness@gmail.com NPI: 1922404532 License No: 16320 Hours: M 9:30 am-6:30 pm; W 9:30 am-6:30 pm; S 9:30 am-1:00 pm Prov Language: JPN;KOR Additional Office Staff Languages#: SPANISH; CASTILIAN;KOREAN Cultural Competence Training Completed: Public Transportation within half mile: Yes Provider Training and Experience: Accessibility:*: EB;IB;P;R

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	
Sanchez, Veronica Lac	Sun, Tzyhyuan Lac	Toring, Raechel Lac	
6025 N Figueroa St	2614 Arthur St	3542 Hollydale Dr	
Los Angeles, CA 90042	Los Angeles, CA 90065	Los Angeles, CA 90039	
(818) 480-8227	(323) 274-4608	(650) 796-2413	
Èmail:	Èmail:	Èmail:	
veronicanurseconsultant@yah	nectarcaretcm@gmail.com	raeacupuncture@gmail.com	
oo.com	NPI: 1639587181	NPI: 1386092849	
NPI: 1639263551	License No: 15728	License No: 17148	
License No: 10060	Hours: T 10:00 am-6:00 pm; W	Hours: M 9:00 am-7:00 pm; T	
Hours: M Closed; F 5:00	10:00 am-6:00 pm; F 10:00	9:00 am-7:00 pm; S 9:00	
am-8:30 pm; S 12:00 pm-3:00	am-6:00 pm; S 10:00 am-6:00	am-5:00 pm	
pm	pm	Additional Office Staff	
Prov Language: SPA	Additional Office Staff	Languages#:	
Additional Office Staff	Languages#: CHINESE	Cultural Competence Training	
Languages [#] : SPANISH;	Cultural Competence Training	Completed:	
CASTILIAN	Completed:	Public Transportation within	
Cultural Competence Training	Public Transportation within	half mile: Yes	
Completed:	half mile: Yes	Provider Training and	
Public Transportation within	Provider Training and	Experience:	
half mile: Yes	Experience:	Accessibility:*: EB;IB;P;R	

Accessibility:*: EB;IB;P;R

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free. For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Provider Training and

Accessibility:*: EB;IB;P;R

Experience:

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	
Verduzco, Salvador Lac 810 S Indiana St Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 488-6797 Email: acusal.VHOA@gmail.com NPI: 1952742900 License No: 8318 Hours: M 10:00 am-12:00 pm; W 10:00 am-6:00 pm; F 10:00 am-6:00 pm; S 9:00 am-12:00 pm Prov Language: SPA Additional Office Staff Languages#: SPANISH; CASTILIAN Cultural Competence Training Completed: Public Transportation within half mile: Yes Provider Training and	Yoon, Kathie Lac 1711 W Temple St Los Angeles, CA 90026 (213) 365-9369 Email: Kristen@GarfieldHealthCenter. com NPI: 1124247572 License No: 9092 Hours: M - F 8:00 am-5:00 pm Prov Language: SPA;KOR Additional Office Staff Languages#: SPANISH; CASTILIAN;KOREAN Cultural Competence Training Completed: Public Transportation within half mile: Yes Provider Training and Experience: Accessibility:*: EB;IB;P;R	Young, Tai Lac 833 Alpine St Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 680-0746 Email:	

Accessibility:*: EB;IB;P;R

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Los Angeles

Yue, Hon Lac 833 Alpine St

Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 680-0746

jianminacupunctureclinic@yah

oo.com

Email:

NPI: 1700253440 License No: 2419

Hours: T 10:00 am-5:00 pm; W 10:00 am-5:00 pm; TH 10:00 am-5:00 pm; F 10:00 am-5:00

pm; S 10:00 am-5:00 pm Additional Office Staff Languages[#]: CHINESE

Cultural Competence Training

Completed:

Public Transportation within

half mile: Yes

Provider Training and

Experience:

Accessibility:*: EB;IB;P;R

Los Angeles

Zeynalyan, Margarit Lac 1745 Silver Lake Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90026

(323) 662-3109

Email: HeatherD@ashn.com

NPI: 1194859652 License No: 9714

Hours: M 10:00 am-5:00 pm; W 10:00 am-5:00 pm; F 10:00 am-5:00 pm; SU 9:00

ani-3.00 pm, 30 s

am-12:00 pm

Prov Language: ARM;RUS Additional Office Staff

Languages#:

Cultural Competence Training

Completed:

Public Transportation within

half mile: Yes

Provider Training and

Experience:

Accessibility:*: EB;IB;P;R

*Telephonic interpreter services are available by calling Health Net Member Services

Pharmacies

This part of the Directory provides a list of pharmacies in Health Net Cal MediConnect's network. These network pharmacies are pharmacies that have agreed to provide prescription drugs to you as a member of the plan.

- ♦ Health Net Cal MediConnect members must use network pharmacies to get prescription drugs.
 - You must use network pharmacies except in emergency or urgent care situations. If you go to an out-of-network pharmacy for prescriptions when it is not an emergency, you will have to pay out-of-pocket for the service. Read the Health Net Cal MediConnect Member Handbook for more information.
- Some network pharmacies may not be listed in this Directory.
- Some network pharmacies may have been added or removed from our plan after this Directory was published.

For up-to-date information about Health Net Cal MediConnect network pharmacies in your area, please visit our website at www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect, or call Member Services at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday, for additional information. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you may be asked to leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.

To get a complete description of your prescription coverage, including how to fill your prescriptions, please read the Member Handbook and Health Net Cal MediConnect's List of Covered Drugs. You can view the drug list on our website at www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free. For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Identifying pharmacies in our network

Along with retail pharmacies, your plan's network of pharmacies includes:

- Mail order pharmacy
- Home infusion pharmacies
- Long-term care (LTC) pharmacies
- Specialty pharmacies
- ▶ You are not required to continue going to the same pharmacy to fill your prescriptions.

Long-term supplies of prescriptions

- Mail order program. We offer a mail order program that allows you to get up to a 90-day supply of your prescription drugs sent directly to your home. A 90-day supply has the same copay as a one-month supply.
- 90-day Retail Pharmacy Programs. Some retail pharmacies may also offer up to a 90-day supply of covered prescription drugs. A 90-day supply has the same copay as a one-month supply.

Health Net Cal MediConnect's Network Pharmacies

The Directory is sorted by type of pharmacy and location. Pharmacy types include Retail and Chain, Mail Order, Home Infusion, Long-Term Care, and Specialty pharmacies. Pharmacies are listed by county, city and ZIP code within each section.

LOS ANGELES COUNTY

Highland Park

Rite Aid Pharmacy[~]

6305 York Blvd Highland Park, CA 90042 323-550-1317

Los Angeles

A A Pharmacy[~]

625 W College St Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-680-9616

Altamed Pharmacy[~]

3945 Whittier Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90023 323-307-0470

Beyond The Pharmacy[~]

3730 W Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90026 323-660-3667

Big One Pharmacy

655 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-617-7888

Botica Del Sol~

2331 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 323-260-7531

Los Angeles

Boyle Heights Medical Pharmacy[~]

1611 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 323-222-0736

Briovarx MRP~

1902-1910 Marengo St Ste 200 Los Angeles, CA 90033

323-227-8883

California Medical Pharmacy

2201 W Temple St Los Angeles, CA 90026 213-413-2343

Cathay Medical Pharmacy[~]

711 W College St Ste 100 Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-613-1158

Chinatown Pharmacy[~]

709 N Hill St #21 Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-687-9999

Col Pharmacy~

305 N Soto St Suite A Los Angeles, CA 90033 323-673-9543

College Pharmacy[~]

626 W College St Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-624-1028

Los Angeles

Colorado Medical Pharmacy~

1680 Colorado Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90041 323-254-6736

Colorado Pharmacy[~]

2455 Colorado Blvd #6 Los Angeles, CA 90041 323-739-0011

Columbus Pharmacy[~]

861 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-622-2777

Coram Healthcare Corp Of S CA[~]

2710 Media Center Dr Ste 150 Los Angeles, CA 90065 818-543-5169

Costco Pharmacy[~]

2901 Los Feliz Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90039 323-644-5217

CVS Pharmacy[~]

1030 Colorado Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90041 323-255-5130

CVS Pharmacy~

1050 W Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-975-1200

~ Pharmacy offers a 90-day supply

		_	
Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	
CVS Pharmacy~ 201 N Los Angeles St Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-620-1491	CVS Pharmacy~ 4414 York Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90041 323-344-4443	Good Price Pharmacy [~] 6000 N Figueroa St # 102 Los Angeles, CA 90042 323-255-5161	
CVS Pharmacy [~] 2240 Fair Park Ave Los Angeles, CA 90041 323-254-7346	CVS Pharmacy [~] 5944 N Figueroa St Los Angeles, CA 90042 323-478-8310	Health Guard Pharmacy [~] 1833 E. Cesar E Chavez Ave #B Los Angeles, CA 90033	
CVS Pharmacy [~] 2419 Workman St Los Angeles, CA 90031 323-223-9059	Echmed Pharmacy [~] 3060 Glendale Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90039 323-666-8932	323-222-8882 King Pharmacy 2707 Whittier Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90023 323-262-8845	
CVS Pharmacy [~] 2530 Glendale Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90039 323-666-1285	Echo Park Pharmacy~ 1634 W Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90026 213-341-1411	LA Christian Health Centers [~] 1625 E 4th St Los Angeles, CA 90033	
CVS Pharmacy [~] 2626 Colorado Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90041 323-258-5101	Evan Pharmacy [~] 809 W Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-626-5228	323-268-8391 LA County HIth Svcs Central Pharmacy 313 N Figueroa St Ste 1225	
CVS Pharmacy [~] 3644 E Olympic Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90023 323-264-0496	Express Rx Inc [~] 1711 W Temple St Ste 100 Los Angeles, CA 90026 213-353-0552	Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-240-7717 LAC USC Medical Ctr Clinic Tower Pharmacy [~]	
CVS Pharmacy~ 4211 Eagle Rock Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90065	Gateway Circle Pharmacy [~] 3133 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031	1200 N State St Rm A1C109 Los Angeles, CA 90033 323-409-3899	
323-340-1435	323-223-3228	Lincoln Heights Pharmacy [~] 2417 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 323-222-3332	

~ Pharmacy offers a 90-day supply

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Little Tokyo Pharmacy [~] 402 E 2nd St Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-680-4011	Olive Hill Pharmacy [~] 255 S Hill St # 217 Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-680-2000	Rite Aid Pharmacy [~] 1433 Glendale Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90026 213-483-3468
Lorena Pharmacy [~] 3400 Whittier Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90023 323-268-3384	Pacific Drugs [~] 1047 N State St Los Angeles, CA 90033 323-226-0237	Rite Aid Pharmacy [~] 4044 Eagle Rock Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90065 323-254-8642
Medx Medical Supply / Pharmacy~ 3200 Los Feliz Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90039	Ping On Medical Pharmacy [~] 650 N Broadway Ste B Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-617-3322	S And S Pharmacy [~] 2922 Division St Los Angeles, CA 90065 323-222-7982
323-522-3795 Mission Road Pharmacy 1155 N Mission Rd Los Angeles, CA 90033	Ping On Pharmacy [~] 640 N Broadway Ste 3 Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-617-3333	St Luke Pharmacy [~] 4077 Whittier Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90023 323-406-2850
323-227-4646 Molinas Pharmacy 3746 Whittier Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90023	Portola Pharmacy [~] 3408 N Eastern Ave Los Angeles, CA 90032 323-222-2362	St. Louis Drug Company [~] 2100 E 1st St Los Angeles, CA 90033 323-268-6819
323-261-3504 My Pharmacist On Call [~] 3426 Whittier Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90023	Ramirez Pharmacy [~] 2403 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 323-269-7329	Tai On Pharmacy [~] 818 N Hill St Ste A Los Angeles, CA 90012 213-625-3333
310-497-3109 Northeast Clinic Pharmacy 3309 N Eastern Ave Los Angeles, CA 90032	Rite Aid Pharmacy [~] 111 E Avenue 26 Los Angeles, CA 90031 323-222-8876	USC Medical Plaza Pharmacy [~] 1510 San Pablo St Ste 144 Los Angeles, CA 90033

~ Pharmacy offers a 90-day supply

323-222-0181

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

323-442-5770

Los Angeles

Vons Pharmacy[~]

7311 N Figueroa St Los Angeles, CA 90041 323-254-7241

Walgreens~

1625 W Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90026 213-482-9286

Walgreens~

1902 Marengo St Ste 105 Los Angeles, CA 90033 323-405-0417

Walgreens~

2222 Colorado Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90041 323-254-4593

Walgreens[~]

305 N Breed St Los Angeles, CA 90033 323-264-0347

White Memorial Med Plz Pharmacy

1701 Cesar Chavez Ave Ste 109 Los Angeles, CA 90033 323-221-6000

York Discount Pharmacy

Inc~

5821 York Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90042 323-302-8090

~ Pharmacy offers a 90-day supply

Mail Order Pharmacy

You can get prescription drugs shipped to your home through our network mail order delivery program. The pharmacy must get your approval before shipping any drugs to you.

Typically, you should expect to get your prescription drugs within 10 days from the time that the mail order pharmacy gets the order. Mail-order pharmacies are required to get your approval before shipping or delivering any prescriptions that you did not ask for. If you do not get your prescription drug(s) within this time, or if you need to ask for a refund for prescriptions you got that you did not want or need, please contact us at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you may be asked to leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free. To learn more about mail order pharmacies, see Chapter 5 of the *Member Handbook*.

[?] If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free. For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

ALL COUNTIES

CVS Caremark

(888) 624-1139 TTY/TDD Users should call 711

Homescripts

(888) 239-7690 TTY/TDD Users should call 711

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Home Infusion Pharmacies

Home infusion pharmacies are generally for patients receiving home infusion therapy and may not be available to all members. You can go to any home infusion pharmacy in our pharmacy network. For more information, please call Member Services at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you may be asked to leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.

[?] If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free. For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

LOS ANGELES COUNTY

Los Angeles

Coram Healthcare Corp Of S CA

2710 Media Center Dr Ste 150 Los Angeles, CA 90065 818-543-5169

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

Long-Term Care Pharmacies

Residents of a long-term care facility, such as a nursing home, may access their prescription drugs covered under Health Net Cal MediConnect through the facility's pharmacy or another network pharmacy. To learn more about drug coverage in special cases, see Chapter 5 of the *Member Handbook*. You can use any Long-term care pharmacy in our pharmacy network. If you have questions, please call Member Services at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you may be asked to leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.

Long-term care pharmacies are for people that live in a long-term care facility and may not be available to all members.

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free. For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

LOS ANGELES COUNTY

Los Angeles

Boyle Heights Medical Pharmacy

1611 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 323-222-0736

Express Rx Inc

1711 W Temple St Ste 100 Los Angeles, CA 90026 213-353-0552

If you have questions, please call Health Net Cal MediConnect at 1-855-464-3571 (TTY: 711) from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. After hours, on weekends and on holidays, you can leave a message. Your call will be returned within the next business day. The call is free.For more information, visit www.healthnet.com/calmediconnect.

ALL COUNTIES

AcariaHealth Pharmacy

(800) 511-5144 TTY/TDD Users should call (800) 735-2989

Accredo Health Group

(866) 718-7952 TTY/TDD Users should call (877) 804-9222

Avella Specialty Pharmacy

(877) 546-5779 TTY/TDD Users should call (877) 719-6329

CVS Caremark Specialty Pharmacy

(866) 833-3752 TTY/TDD Users should call (800) 863-5488

Walgreens Specialty Pharmacy

(866) 629-5953 TTY/TDD Users should call 711

Visit www.healthnet.com/providersearch for the most up-to-date listings.